ORIGINAL

KENYATTA NATIONAL HOSPITAL



TENDER NAME: FRAMEWORK CONTRACT FOR SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF ORTHOPAEDIC IMPLANTS

TENDER NO: KNH/T/114/2023-2025

COPY

KENYATTA NATIONAL HOSPITAL



TENDER NAME: FRAMEWORK CONTRACT FOR SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF ORTHOPAEDIC IMPLANTS

TENDER NO: KNH/T/114/2023-2025

TABLE OF CONTENTS

PREFACEiii				
APP	ENDIX TO THE PREFACE	iv		
GUII	DELINES FOR PREPARATION OF TENDER DOCUMENTS	iv		
1.	GENERAL	iv		
2.	PART 1 - TENDERING PROCEDURES	iv		
3.	PART 2 – PROCUREMENT ENTITY'S REQUIREMENTS			
4.	PART 3 – CONDITIONS OF CONTRACT AND CONTRACT FORMS	V		
INV	ITATION TO TENDER	vii		
Secti	on I - Instructions to Tenderers	1		
A	General Provisions	1		
1	Scope of Tender	_		
2	Fraud and Corruption.	1		
3	Eligible Tenderers			
4	Eligible Goods and Related Services	3		
B.	Contents of Request for Tenders Document	3		
5.	Sections of Tendering Document	3		
6	Clarification of Tender Document			
7	Amendment of Tender Document	4		
C.	Preparation of Tenders			
8	Cost of Tendering			
9 10	Language of Tender Documents Comprising the Tender			
11	Form of Tender and Price Schedules			
12	Alternative Tenders	6		
13	Tender Prices and Discounts			
14 15	Currencies of Tender and Payment			
16	Documents Establishing the Eligibility and Qualifications of the Tenderer			
17	Period of Validity of Tenders			
18	Tender Security			
19	Format and Signing of Tender	9		
D.	Submission and Opening of Tenders			
20	Sealing and Marking of Tenders			
21 22	Deadline for Submission of Tenders			
23	Withdrawal, Substitution, and Modification of Tenders			
24	Tender Opening.			
E	Evaluation and Comparison of Tenders	11		
25	Confidentiality			
26	Clarification of Tenders			
27	Deviations, Reservations, and Omissions			
28	Determination of Responsiveness			
29 30	Non-conformities, Errors and Omissions			
50	Correction of Artuinicical Errors	13		
31	Conversion to Single Currency	13		
32	Margin of Preference and Reservations	13		
33	Evaluation of Tenders			
34	Comparison of Tenders	14		

35	Abnormally Low Tenders	14
36.	Abnormally High Tenders	
37.	Post Qualification of the Tenderer	15
38.	Lowest Evaluated Tender	
39.	Procuring Entity's Right to Accept Any Tender, and to Reject Any or All	
F.	Award of Contract	15
40.	Award Criteria	
41.	Notice of Intention to enter into a Contract	16
42.	Standstill Period	16
43.	Debriefing by the Procuring Entity	16
44.	Letter of Award	16
45.	Signing of Contract	16
46.	Performance Security	16
47.	Publication of Procurement Contract	17
48.	Procurement Related Complaint	17
SEC	CTION II – TENDER DATA SHEET (TDS)	18
SEC	CTION III - EVALUATION AND QUALIFICATION CRITERIA	22
	eneral Provisions	
	valuation of Tenders (ITT 33)	
	IARGIN OF PREFERENCE	
4. Po	ost Qualification of Tenderers (ITT 37)	25
SEC	CTION IV - TENDERING FORMS	28
	/ L	

Forms of Tondon	
Form of Tender	
Self-declaration Forms	
Appendix 1 - Fraud and Corruption	
Tenderer Information Form	
Tenderer's Eligibility- Confidential Business Questionnaire Form	
Tenderer's JV Members Information Form	
Price Schedule Forms	
FORM OF TENDER SECURITY - DEMAND BANK GUARANTEE	
FORM OF TENDER SECURITY (INSURANCE GUARANTEE)	
FORM OF TENDER-SECURING DECLARATION	
MANUFACTURER S AUTHORIZATION FORM	. 32
PART 2: SUPPLY REQUIREMENTS	.53
	~~
Section V - Schedule of Requirements	
Notes for Preparing the Schedule of Requirements	
2. List of Related Services and Completion Schedule	55
3. Technical Specifications	
4. Drawings	
5. Inspections and Tests	
PART 3 - CONTRACT	. 60
SECTION VI - GENERAL CONDITIONS OF CONTRACT	
SECTION VII - SPECIAL CONDITIONS OF CONTRACT	.74
SECTION VIII - CONTRACT FORMS	
FORM No. 1: NOTIFICATION OF INTENTION TO AWARD	
FORM No. 2: REQUEST FOR REVIEW	
FORM No. 3: LETTER OF AWARD	
FORM No. 4 - CONTRACT AGREEMENT	
FORM No. 5 - PERFORMANCE SECURITY [Option 1- Unconditional Demand Bank Guarantee]	
FORM No. 6 - PERFORMANCE SECUR ITY [Option 2– Performance Bond]	
FORM No. 7 - ADVANCE PAYMENT SECURITY [Demand Bank Guarantee]	
FORM No. 8 - BENEFICIAL OWNERSHIP DISCLOSURE FORM	



SECTION I: INSTRUCTIONS TO TENDERERS

A General Provisions

1. Scope of Tender

The Procuring Entity as defined in the **TDS** invites tenders for supply of goods and, if applicable, any Related Services incidental thereto, as specified in Section V, Supply Requirements. The name, identification, and number of lots (contracts) of this Tender Document are specified in the **TDS**.

Throughout this tendering document:

- a) the term —in writing means communicated in written form (e.g. by mail, e-mail, fax, including if specified in the **TDS**, distributed or received through the electronic-procurement system used by the Procuring Entity) with proof of receipt;
- b) if the context so requires, -singular | means -plural | and vice versa;
- c) —Dayl means calendar day, unless otherwise specified as —Business Dayl. A Business Day is any day that is an official working day of the Procuring Entity. It excludes official public holidays.

2. Fraud and Corruption

- The Procuring Entity requires compliance with the provisions of the Public Procurement and Asset Disposal Act, 2015, Section 62 —Declaration not to engage in corruption. The tender submitted by a person shall include a declaration that the person shall not engage in any corrupt or fraudulent practice and a declaration that the person or his or her sub-contractors are not debarred from participating in public procurement proceedings.
- The Procuring Entity requires compliance with the provisions of the Competition Act 2010, regarding collusive practices in contracting. Any tenderer found to have engaged in collusive conduct shall be disqualified and criminal and/or civil sanctions may be imposed. To this effect, Tenders shall be required to complete and sign the —Certificate of Independent Tender Determination annexed to the Form of Tender.
- Unfair Competitive Advantage Fairness and transparency in the tender process require that the firms or their Affiliates competing for a specific assignment do not derive a competitive advantage from having provided consulting services related to this tender. To that end, the Procuring Entity shall indicate in the **Data Sheet** and make available to all the firms together with this tender document all information that would in that respect give such firm any unfair competitive advantage over competing firms.

3. Eligible Tenderers

A Tenderer may be a firm that is a private entity, an individual, a state-owned enterprise or institution subject to ITT3.7, or any combination of such entities in the form of a joint venture (JV) under an existing agreement or with the intent to enter into such an agreement supported by a letter of intent. Public employees and their close relatives (spouses, children, brothers, sisters and uncles and aunts) are not eligible to participate in the tender.

In the case of a joint venture, all members shall be jointly and severally liable for the execution of the entire Contract in accordance with the Contract terms. The JV shall nominate a Representative who shall have the authority to conduct all business for and on behalf of any and all the members of the JV during the Tendering process and, in the event the JV is awarded the Contract, during contract execution. The maximum number of JV members shall be specified in the **TDS**.

- Public Officers of the Procuring Entity, their Spouses, Child, Parent, Brothers or Sister. Child, Parent, Brother or Sister of a Spouse their business associates or agents and firms/organizations inwhich they have a substantial or controlling interest shall not be eligible to tender or be awarded a contract. Public Officers are also not allowed to participate in any procurement proceedings.
- A Tenderer shall not have a conflict of interest. Any Tenderer found to have a conflict of interest shall be disqualified. A Tenderer may be considered to have a conflict of interest for the purpose of this Tendering process, if the Tenderer:

- a) directly or indirectly controls, is controlled by or is under common control with another Tenderer; or
- b) receives or has received any direct or indirect subsidy from another Tenderer; or
- c) has the same representative or ownership as another Tenderer; or
- d) has a relationship with another Tenderer, directly or through common third parties, that puts it in a position to influence the Tender of another Tenderer, or influence the decisions of the Procuring Entity regarding this Tendering process; or
- e) or any of its affiliates participated as a consultant in the preparation of the design or technical specifications of the goods that are the subject of the Tender; or
- f) or any of its affiliates has been hired (or is proposed to be hired) by the Procuring Entity or Procuring Entity for the Contract implementation; or
- g) would be providing goods, works, or non-consulting services resulting from or directly related to consulting services for the preparation or implementation of the project specified in the **TDS** ITT 1.1 that it provided or were provided by any affiliate that directly or indirectly controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with that firm; or has a close business or family relationship with a professional staff of the Procuring Entity (or of the project implementing agency, who: (i) are directly or indirectly involved in the preparation of the tendering document or specifications of the Contract, and/or the Tender evaluation process of such Contract; or (ii) would be involved in the implementation or supervision of such Contract unless the conflict stemming from such relationship has been resolved in a manner acceptable to the Procuring Entity throughout the Tendering process and execution of the Contract.
- A tenderer shall not be involved in corrupt, coercive, obstructive, collusive or fraudulent practice. A tenderer that is proven to have been involved in any of these practices shall be automatically disqualified.
- A firm that is a Tenderer (either individually or as a JV member) shall not submit more than one Tender, except for permitted alternative Tenders. This includes participation as a subcontractor. Such participation shall result in the disqualification of all Tenders in which the firm is involved. A firm that is not a Tenderer or a JV member, may participate as a subcontractor in more than one Tender. Members of a joint venture may not also make an individual tender, be a subcontractor ina separate tender or be part of another joint venture for the purposes of the same Tender.
- A Tenderer may have the nationality of any country, subject to the restrictions pursuant to ITT3.9. A Tenderer shall be deemed to have the nationality of a country if the Tenderer is constituted, incorporated or registered in and operates in conformity with the provisions of the laws of that country, as evidenced by its articles of incorporation (or equivalent documents of constitution or association) and its registration documents, as the case may be. This criterion also shall apply to the determination of the nationality of proposed subcontractors or sub consultants for any part of the Contract including related Services.
- A Tenderer that has been debarred by the PPRA from participating in public procurement shall be ineligible to tender or be awarded a contract. The list of debarred firms and individuals is available from the PPRA's website www.ppra.go.ke
- Tenderers that are state-owned enterprises or institutions may be eligible to compete and be awarded a Contract(s) only if they are (i) a legal public entity of the state Government and/or public administration, (ii) financially autonomous and not receiving any significant subsidies or budget support from any public entity or Government, and (iii) operating under commercial law and vested with legal rights and liabilities similar to any commercial enterprise to enable it compete with firms in the private sector on an equal basis. Public employees and their close relatives are not eligible to participate in the tender.
- Tenderers may be ineligible if their countries of origin (a) as a matter of law or official regulations, Kenya prohibits commercial relations with that country, or(b) by an act of compliancewith a decision of the United Nations Security Council taken under Chapter VII of the Charter of the United Nations, Kenya prohibits any import of goods or contracting for supply of goods or services from that country, or any payments to any country, person, or entity in that country. A tenderer shall provide such documentary evidence of eligibility satisfactory to the Procuring Entity, as the Procuring Entity shall reasonably request.
- Tenderers shall provide the qualification information statement that the tenderer (including all members of a joint venture and subcontractors) is not associated, or have been associated in the past, directly or indirectly, with a firm or any of its affiliates which have been engaged by the Procuring entity to provide consulting services for the preparation of the design, specifications, and other documents to be used for the procurement of the goods under this Invitation for tenders.

- Where the law requires tenderers to be registered with certain authorities in Kenya, such registration requirements shall be defined in the **TDS**
- The Competition Act of Kenya requires that firms wishing to tender as Joint Venture undertakings which may prevent, distort or lessen competition in provision of services are prohibited unless they are exempt in accordance with the provisions of Section 25 of the Competition Act, 2010. JVs will be required to seek for exemption from the Competition Authority. Exemption shall not be a condition for tender, but it shall be a condition of contract award and signature. A JV tenderer shall be given opportunity to seek such exemption as a condition of award and signature of contract. Application for exemption from the Competition Authority of Kenya may be accessed from the website www.cak.go.ke.
- A Kenyan tenderer shall provide evidence of having fulfilled his/her tax obligations by producing a current tax clearance certificate or tax exemption certificate issued by the Kenya Revenue Authority.

4. Eligible Goods and Related Services

- All the Goods and Related Services to be supplied under the Contract shall have their origin in any country that is eligible in accordance with ITT 3.9.
- For purposes of this ITT, the term —goods includes commodities, raw material, machinery, equipment, and industrial plants; and —related services include services such as insurance, installation, training, and initial maintenance.
- The term -origin means the country where the goods have been mined, grown, cultivated, produced, manufactured or processed; or, through manufacture, processing, or assembly, another commercially recognized article results that differs substantially in its basic characteristics from its components.

A procuring entity shall ensure that the items listed below shall be sourced from Kenya and thereshall be no substitutions from foreign sources. The affected items are:

- a) motor vehicles, plant and equipment which are assembled in Kenya;
- b) furniture, textile, foodstuffs, oil and gas, information communication technology, steel, cement, leather, agro-processed products, sanitary products, and other goods made in Kenya; or
- c) goods manufactured, mined, extracted or grown in Kenya.
- Any goods, works and production processes with characteristics that have been declared by the relevant national environmental protection agency or by other competent authority as harmful to human beings and to the environment shall not be eligible for procurement.

5. Sections of Tendering Document

The tendering document consist of Parts 1, 2, and 3, which include all the sections indicated below, and should be read in conjunction with any Addenda issued in accordance with ITT8.

PART 1: Tendering Procedures

- i) Section I Instructions to Tenderers (ITT)
- ii) Section II Tendering Data Sheet (TDS)
- iii) Section III Evaluation and Qualification Criteria
- iv) Section IV Tendering Forms

PART 2: Supply Requirements

v) Section V - Schedule of Requirements

PART 3: Contract

- vi) Section VI General Conditions of Contract (GCC)
- vii) Section VII Special Conditions of Contract (SCC)
- viii) Section VIII- Contract Forms

The notice of Invitation to Tender or the notice to the prequalified Tenderers issued by the Procuring Entity is not part of the tendering document.

- Unless obtained directly from the Procuring Entity, the Procuring Entity is not responsible for the completeness of the document, responses to requests for clarification, the minutes of the pre-tender meeting (if any), or addenda to the tendering document in accordance with ITT7.
- The Tenderer is expected to examine all instructions, forms, terms, and specifications in the tendering document and to furnish with its Tender all information or documentation as is required by the tendering document.

6. Clarification of Tendering Document

- A Tenderer requiring any clarification of the Tender Document shall contact the Procuring Entity in writing at the Procuring Entity's address specified in the **TDS** or raise its enquiries during the pre- Tender meeting if provided for in accordance with ITT 6.4. The Procuring Entity will respond in writing to any request for clarification, provided that such request is received no later than the period specified in the **TDS** prior to the deadline for submission of tenders. The Procuring Entity shall forward copies of its response to all tenderers who have acquired the Tender documents in accordance with ITT 5.3, including a description of the inquiry but without identifying its source. If so specified in the **TDS**, the Procuring Entity shall also promptly publish its response at the web page identified in the **TDS**. Should the clarification result in changes to the essential elements of the Tender Documents, the Procuring Entity shall amend the Tender Documents following the procedure under ITT 7.
- The Procuring Entity shall specify in the **TDS** if a pre-tender conference will be held, when and where. The Tenderer's designated representative is invited to attend a pre-Tender meeting. The purpose of the meeting will be to clarify issues and to answer questions on any matter that may be raised at that stage.
- The Tenderer is requested to submit any questions in writing, to reach the Procuring Entity not later than the period specified in the **TDS** before the meeting.
- Minutes of the pre-Tender meeting, if applicable, including the text of the questions asked by Tenderers and the responses given, together with any responses prepared after the meeting, will be transmitted promptly to all Tenderers who have acquired the Tender Documents in accordance withITT 6.3. Minutes shall not identify the source of the questions asked.
- The Procuring Entity shall also promptly publish anonymized (*no names*)Minutes of the pre-Tender meeting at the web page identified **in the TDS**. Any modification to the Tender Documents that may become necessary as a result of the pre-Tender meeting shall be made by the Procuring Entityexclusively through the issue of an Addendum pursuant to ITT 7 and not through the minutes of the pre-Tender meeting. Nonattendance at the pre-Tender meeting will not be a cause for disqualification of a Tenderer.

7. Amendment of Tendering Document

- At any time prior to the deadline for submission of Tenders, the Procuring Entity may amend the tendering document by issuing addenda.
- Any addendum issued shall be part of the tendering document and shall be communicated in writing to all who have obtained the tender document from the Procuring Entity in accordance with ITT 6.3. The Procuring Entity shall also promptly publish the addendum on the Procuring Entity's web page in accordance with ITT 7.1.
- To give prospective Tenderers reasonable time in which to take an addendum into account in preparing their Tenders, the Procuring Entity may, at its discretion, extend the deadline for the submission of Tenders, pursuant to ITT 21.2.

C. Preparation of Tenders

8. Cost of Tendering

The Tenderer shall bear all costs associated with the preparation and submission of its Tender, and the Procuring Entity shall not be responsible or liable for those costs, regardless of the conduct or outcome of the Tendering process.

9. Language of Tender

The Tender, as well as all correspondence and documents relating to the Tender exchanged by the Tenderer and the Procuring Entity, shall be written in English Language. Supporting documents and printed literature that are part of the Tender may be in another language provided they are accompanied by an accurate translation of the relevant passages into the English Language, in which case, for purposes of interpretation of the Tender, such translation shall govern.

10. Documents Comprising the Tender

- 10.1 The Tender shall comprise the following:
 - a) Form of Tender prepared in accordance with ITT11;
 - b) Price Schedules: completed in accordance with ITT 11 and ITT 13;
 - c) Tender Security or Tender-Securing Declaration, in accordance with ITT 18.1;
 - d) Alternative Tender: if permissible, in accordance with ITT12;
 - e) Authorization: written confirmation authorizing the signatory of the Tender to commit the Tenderer, in accordance with ITT19.3;
 - f) Qualifications: documentary evidence in accordance with ITT 16.2 establishing the Tenderer qualifications to perform the Contract if its Tender is accepted;
 - g) Tenderer Eligibility: documentary evidence in accordance with ITT16.1 establishing the Tenderer eligibility to tender;
 - h) Eligibility of Goods and Related Services: documentary evidence in accordance with ITT 15, establishing the eligibility of the Goods and Related Services to be supplied by the Tenderer;
 - i) Conformity: documentary evidence in accordance with ITT15.2 that the Goods and Related Services conform to the tender document; and
 - i) any other document required in the **TDS**.
- 10.2 In addition to the requirements under ITT 10.1, Tenders submitted by a JV shall include a copy of the Joint Venture Agreement entered into by all members. Alternatively, a letter of intent to execute a Joint Venture Agreement in the event of a successful Tender shall be signed by all members and submitted with the Tender, together with a copy of the proposed Agreement.
- 10.3 The Tenderer shall furnish in the Form of Tender information on commissions gratuities, and fees, if any, paid or to be paid to agents or any other party relating to this Tender.

11. Form of Tender and Price Schedules

The Form of Tender and Price Schedules shall be prepared using the relevant forms furnished in Section IV, Tendering Forms. The forms must be completed without any alterations to the text. All blank spaces shall be filled in with the information requested. The Tenderer shall chronologically serialise pages of all tender documents submitted.

12. Alternative Tenders

Unless otherwise specified in the TDS, alternative Tenders shall not be considered.

13. Tender Prices and discounts

The prices quoted by the Tenderer in the Form of Tender and in the Price, Schedules shallconform to the requirements specified below.

All lots (contracts) and items must be listed and priced separately in the Price Schedules.

The price to be quoted in the Form of Tender in accordance with ITT10.1 shall be the total price of the Tender, including any discounts offered.

The Tenderer shall quote any discounts and indicate the methodology for their application in theform of tender. Conditional discounts will be rejected.

- Prices quoted by the Tenderer shall be fixed during the performance of the Contract and not subject to variation on any account, unless otherwise specified **in the TDS.** A Tender submitted with an adjustable price quotation shall be treated as non-responsive and shall be rejected, pursuantto ITT 28. However, if in accordance with **the TDS**, prices quoted by the Tenderer shall be subject to adjustment during the performance of the Contract, a Tender submitted with a fixed price quotation shall not be rejected, but the price adjustment shall be treated as zero.
- If specified in ITT 1.1, Tenders are being invited for individual lots (contracts) or for any combination of lots (packages). Unless otherwise specified **in the TDS**, prices quoted shall correspond to 100 % of the items specified for each lot and to 100% of the quantities specified for each item of a lot. Tenderers wishing to offer discounts for the award of more than one Contract shall specify in their Tender the price reductions applicable to each package, or alternatively, to individual Contracts within the package. Discounts shall be submitted in accordancewith ITT 13.4 provided the Tenders for all lots (contracts) are opened at the same time.
- The terms EXW, CIP, CIF, DDP and other similar terms shall be governed by the rules prescribed in the current edition of Incoterms, published by the International Chamber of Commerce.
 - Prices shall be quoted as specified in each Price Schedule included in Section IV, Tendering Forms. The disaggregation of price components is required solely for the purpose of facilitating the comparison of Tenders by the Procuring Entity. This shall not in any way limit the Procuring Entity's right to contract on any of the terms offered. In quoting prices, the Tenderer shall be freeto use transportation through carriers registered in any eligible country. Similarly, the Tenderer may obtain insurance services from any eligible country in accordance with ITT 3.6, Eligible Tenders. Prices shall be entered in the following manner:
 - a) For Goods manufactured in Kenya:
 - the price of the Goods quoted EXW (ex-works, ex-factory, ex warehouse, ex showroom, or off-the-shelf, as applicable) final destination point indicated in the **TDS**, including all customs duties and sales and other taxes already paid or payable on the components and raw material used in the manufacture or assembly of the Goods;
 - ii) any sales tax and other taxes which will be payable in Kenya on the Goods if the Contract is awarded to the Tenderer; and
 - the price for inland transportation, insurance, and other local services required to convey the Goods to their final destination specified in the TDS.
 - b) For Goods manufactured outside Kenya, to be imported:
 - i) the price of the Goods, quoted CIP named place of destination, in Kenya, as specified in the TDS;
 - the price for inland transportation, insurance, and other local services required to convey the Goods from the named place of destination to their final destination specified in the TDS:
 - c) For Goods manufactured outside Kenya, already imported:
 - i) the price of the Goods, including the original import value of the Goods; plus, any markup (or rebate); plus, any other related local cost, and custom duties and other import taxes already paid or to be paid on the Goods already imported;
 - ii) the custom duties and other import taxes already paid (need to be supported with documentary evidence) or to be paid on the Goods already imported;
 - iii) any sales and other taxes levied in Kenya which will be payable on the Goods if the Contract is awarded to the Tenderer; and
 - **iv**) the price for inland transportation, insurance, and other local services required to convey the Goods from the named place of destination to their final destination (Project Site) specified **in the TDS.**
 - d) for Related Services, other than inland transportation and other services required to convey the Goods to their final destination, whenever such Related Services are specified in the Schedule of Requirements, the price of each item comprising the Related Services (inclusive of any applicable taxes).

14. Currencies of Tender and Payment

- The currency (ies) of the Tender, the currency (ies) of award and the currency (ies) of contract payments shall be the same.
- The Tenderer shall quote in Kenya shillings. If allowed in the **TDS**, the Tenderer may express the Tender price in any currency, provided it shall use no more than two foreign currencies in additionto the Kenya Shilling.
- The rates of exchange to be used by the Tenderer shall be based on the exchange rates provided by the Central Bank of Kenya on the date 30 days prior to the actual date of tender opening.

15. Documents Establishing the Eligibility and Conformity of the Goods and Related Services

- To establish the eligibility of the Goods and Related Services in accordance with ITT 15, Tenderers shall complete the country of origin declarations in the Price Schedule Forms, included in Section IV, Tendering Forms.
- To establish the conformity of the Goods and Related Services to the tendering document, the Tenderer shall furnish as part of its Tender the documentary evidence that the Goods conform to the technical specifications and standards specified in Section VII, Schedule of Requirements.
- The documentary evidence may be in the form of literature, drawings or data, and shall consist of a detailed item by item description of the essential technical and performance characteristics of the Goods and Related Services, demonstrating substantial responsiveness of the Goods and Related Services to the technical specification, and if applicable, a statement of deviations and exceptions to the provisions of the Section VII, Schedule of Requirements.
- The Tenderer shall also furnish a list giving full particulars, including available sources and current prices of spare parts, special tools, etc., necessary for the proper and continuing functioning of the Goods during the period **specified in the TDS** following commencement of the use of the goods by the Procuring Entity.
- Standards for workmanship, process, material, and equipment, as well as references to brand names or catalogue numbers specified by the Procuring Entity in the Schedule of Requirements, are intended to be descriptive only and not restrictive. The Tenderer may offer other standards of quality, brand names, and/or catalogue numbers, provided that it demonstrates, to the ProcuringEntity's satisfaction, that the substitutions ensure substantial equivalence or are superior to those specified in the Section VII, Schedule of Requirements.

16. Documents Establishing the Eligibility and Qualifications of the Tenderer

- To establish Tenderer eligibility in accordance with ITT 4, Tenderers shall complete the Form of Tender, included in Section IV, Tendering Forms.
- The documentary evidence of the Tenderer qualifications to perform the Contract if its Tender is accepted shall establish to the Procuring Entity's satisfaction:
 - that, if required **in the TDS**, a Tenderer that does not manufacture or produce the Goods it offers to supply shall submit the Manufacturer's Authorization using the form included in Section IV, Tendering Forms to demonstrate that it has been duly authorized by the manufacturer or producer of the Goods to supply these Goods in Kenya;
 - b) that, if required **in the TDS**, in case of a Tenderer not doing business within the Kenya, the Tenderer is or will be (if awarded the Contract) represented by an Agent in the country equipped and able to carry out the Supplier's maintenance, repair and spare parts-stocking obligations prescribed in the Conditions of Contract and/or Technical Specifications; and
 - c) that the Tenderer meets each of the qualification criterion specified in Section III, Evaluation and Qualification Criteria.

17. Period of Validity of Tenders

- Tenders shall remain valid for the Tender Validity period specified **in the** TDS. The Tender Validity period starts from the date fixed for the Tender submission deadline (as prescribed by the Procuring Entity in accordance with ITT 21.1). A Tender valid for a shorter period shall be rejected by the Procuring Entity as non-responsive.
- In exceptional circumstances, prior to the expiration of the Tender validity period, the Procuring Entity may request Tenderers to extend the period of validity of their Tenders. The request and the responses shall be made in writing. If a Tender Security is requested in accordance with ITT 18, it shall also be extended for a corresponding period. A Tenderer may refuse the request without forfeiting its Tender Security. A Tenderer granting the request shall not be required or permitted to modify its Tender, except as provided in ITT 17.3.

If the award is delayed by a period exceeding the number of days to be specified in the TDS

days beyond the expiry of the initial tender validity period, the Contract price shall be determined as follows:

- a) in the case of **fixed price** contracts, the Contract price shall be the tender price adjusted by the factor specified **in the TDS**;
- b) in the case of **adjustable price** contracts, no adjustment shall be made; or in any case, tender evaluation shall be based on the tender price without taking into consideration the applicable correction from those indicated above.

18. Tender Security

The Tenderer shall furnish as part of its Tender, either a Tender-Securing Declaration or a Tender Security, as specified **in the TDS**, in original form and, in the case of a Tender Security, in the amount and currency specified **in the TDS**.

A Tender Securing Declaration shall use the form included in Section IV, Tendering Forms.

If a Tender Security is specified pursuant to ITT 18.1, the Tender Security shall be a demand guarantee in any of the following forms at the Tenderer option:

- i) cash:
- ii) a bank guarantee;
- iii) a guarantee by an insurance company registered and licensed by the Insurance Regulatory Authority listed by the Authority; or
- iv) a letter of credit; or
- v) guarantee by a deposit taking micro-finance institution, Sacco society, the Youth Enterprise Development Fund or the Women Enterprise Fund.
- If an unconditional guarantee is issued by a non-Bank financial institution located outside Kenya, the issuing non-Bank financial institution shall have a correspondent financial institution located in Kenya to make it enforceable unless the Procuring Entity has agreed in writing, prior to Tender submission, that a correspondent financial institution is not required. In the case of a bank guarantee, the Tender Security shall be submitted either using the Tender Security Form included in Section IV, Tendering Forms, or in another substantially similar format approved by the Procuring Entity prior to Tender submission. The Tender Security shall be valid for thirty
- (30) days beyond the original validity period of the Tender, or beyond any period of extension if requested under ITT 17.2.
- If a Tender Security is specified pursuant to ITT 18.1, any Tender not accompanied by a substantially responsive Tender Security shall be rejected by the Procuring Entity as non-responsive.
- If a Tender Security is specified pursuant to ITT 18.1, the Tender Security of unsuccessful Tenderers shall be returned as promptly as possible upon the successful Tenderer signing the Contract and furnishing the Performance Security pursuant to ITT 46. The Procuring Entity shall also promptly return the tender security to the tenderers where the procurement proceedings are terminated, all tenders were determined non-responsive or a bidder declines to extend tender validity period.
- The Tender Security of the successful Tenderer shall be returned as promptly as possible once the successful Tenderer has signed the Contract and furnished the required Performance Securit

The Tender Security may be forfeited or the Tender Securing Declaration executed:

- a) if a Tenderer withdraws its Tender during the period of Tender validity specified by the Tenderer in the Form of Tender, or any extension thereto provided by the Tenderer; or
- b) if the successful Tenderer fails to:
 - i) sign the Contract in accordance with ITT 45; or
 - ii) furnish a Performance Security in accordance with ITT 46.

Where tender securing declaration is executed, the Procuring Entity shall recommend to the PPRA that PPRA debars the Tenderer from participating in public procurement as provided in the law

The Tender Security or Tender-Securing Declaration of a JV must be in the name of the JV that submits the Tender. If the JV has not been legally constituted into a legally enforceable JV at the time of Tendering, the Tender Security or Tender-Securing Declaration shall be in the names of all future members as named in the letter of intent referred to in ITT3.1 and ITT 10.2.

A tenderer shall not issue a tender security to guarantee itself.

19. Format and Signing of Tender

- The Tenderer shall prepare one original of the documents comprising the Tender as described in ITT 11 and clearly mark it —ORIGINAL. Alternative Tenders, if permitted in accordance with ITT 12, shall be clearly marked —ALTERNATIVE. In addition, the Tenderer shall submit copies of the Tender, in the number **specified in the TDS** and clearly mark them —COPY. In the event of any discrepancy between the original and the copies, the original shall prevail.
- Tenderers shall mark as —CONFIDENTIAL information in their Tenders which is confidential to their business. This may include proprietary information, trade secrets, or commercial or financially sensitive information.
- The original and all copies of the Tender shall be typed or written in indelible ink and shall be signed by a person duly authorized to sign on behalf of the Tenderer. This authorization shall consist of a written confirmation **as specified in the TDS** and shall be attached to the Tender. The name and position held by each person signing the authorization must be typed or printed below the signature. All pages of the Tender where entries or amendments have been made shall be signed or initialed by the person signing the Tender.
- In case the Tenderer is a JV, the Tender shall be signed by an authorized representative of the JV on behalf of the JV, and so as to be legally binding on all the members as evidenced by a power of attorney signed by each members' legally authorized representatives.
- Any inter-lineation, erasures, or overwriting shall be valid only if they are signed or initialed by the person signing the Tender.

D. Submission and Opening of Tenders

20 Sealing and Marking of Tenders

- Depending on the sizes or quantities or weight of the tender documents, a tenderer may use an envelope, package or container. The Tenderer shall deliver the Tender in a single sealed envelope, or in a single sealed package, or in a single sealed container bearing the name and Referencenumber of the Tender, addressed to the Procuring Entity and a warning not to open before the time and date for Tender opening date. Within the single envelope, package or container, the Tenderer shall place the following separate, sealed envelopes:
- a) in an envelope or package or container marked —ORIGINALI, all documents comprising the Tender, as described in ITT 11; and
- b) in an envelope or package or container marked —COPIESI, all required copies of the Tender; and
- c) if alternative Tenders are permitted in accordance with ITT 12, and if relevant:
 - i) in an envelope or package or container marked —ORIGINAL –ALTERNATIVE TENDER, the alternative Tender; and
 - ii) in the envelope or package or container marked —COPIES- ALTERNATIVE TENDER!, all required copies of the alternative Tender.

The inner envelopes or packages or containers shall:

- a) bear the name and address of the Procuring Entity.
- b) bear the name and address of the Tenderer; and
- c) bear the name and Reference number of the Tender.

Where a tender package or container cannot fit in the tender box, the procuring entity shall:

- a) Specify in the **TDS where** such documents should be received.
- b) maintain a record of tenders received and issue acknowledgement receipt note to each tenderer specifying time and date of receipt.
- c) Ensure all tenders received are handed over to the tender opening committee for opening at the specified opening place and time.

If an envelope or package or container is not sealed and marked as required, the *Procuring Entity* will assume no responsibility for the misplacement or premature opening of the Tender. Tenders misplaced or opened prematurely will not be accepted.

21. Deadline for Submission of Tenders

Tenders must be received by the Procuring Entity at the address and no later than the date and

time specified **in the TDS.** When so specified **in the TDS**, Tenderers shall have the option of submitting their Tenders electronically. Tenderers submitting Tenders electronically shall follow the electronic Tender submission procedures **specified in the TDS**.

The Procuring Entity may, at its discretion, extend the deadline for the submission of Tenders by amending the tendering document in accordance with ITT7, in which case all rights and obligations of the Procuring Entity and Tenderers previously subject to the deadline shall thereafter be subject to the deadline as extended.

22 Late Tenders

The Procuring Entity shall not consider any Tender that arrives after the deadline for submission of Tenders. Any Tender received by the Procuring Entity after the deadline for submission of Tenders shall be declared late, rejected, and returned unopened to the Tenderer.

23 Withdrawal, Substitution, and Modification of Tenders

- A Tenderer may withdraw, substitute, or modify its Tender after it has been submitted by sending a written notice, duly signed by an authorized representative, and shall include a copy of the authorization (the power of attorney) in accordance with ITT19.3, (except that withdrawal notices do not require copies). The corresponding substitution or modification of the Tender must accompany the respective written notice. All notices must be:
- a) prepared and submitted in accordance with ITT 20 and 21 (except that withdrawal notices do not require copies), and in addition, the respective envelopes shall be clearly marked —WITHDRAWAL, || —SUBSTITUTION, || or —MODIFICATION; || and
- b) received by the Procuring Entity prior to the deadline prescribed for submission of Tenders, in accordance with ITT 22.

Tenders requested to be withdrawn in accordance with ITT 23.1 shall be returned unopened to the Tenderers.

No Tender may be withdrawn, substituted, or modified in the interval between the deadline for submission of Tenders and the expiration of the period of Tender validity specified by the Tendereron the Form of Tender or any extension thereof.

24 Tender Opening

Except as in the cases specified in ITT 23, the Procuring Entity shall, at the Tender opening, publicly open and read out all Tenders received by the deadline at the date, time and place specified **in the TDS** in the presence of Tenderers' designated representatives who choose to attend, including to attend any specific electronic tender opening procedures if electronic tendering is permitted in accordance with ITT 21.1, shall be as specified **in the TDS**.

- First, envelopes marked -WITHDRAWAL shall be opened and read out and the envelope with the corresponding Tender shall not be opened, but returned to the Tenderer. If the withdrawal envelope does not contain a copy of the —power of attorney confirming the signature as a person duly authorized to sign on behalf of the Tenderer, the corresponding Tender will be opened. No Tender withdrawal shall be permitted unless the corresponding withdrawal notice contains a valid authorization to request the withdrawal and is read out at Tender opening.
- Next, envelopes marked —\$UBSTITUTION || shall be opened and read out and exchanged with the corresponding Tender being substituted, and the substituted Tender shall not be opened, but returned to the Tenderer. No Tender substitution shall be permitted unless the corresponding substitution notice contains a valid authorization to request the substitution and is read out at Tender opening.
- Next, envelopes marked -MODIFICATION shall be opened and read out with the corresponding Tender. No Tender modification shall be permitted unless the corresponding modification notice contains a valid authorization to request the modification and is read out at Tender opening.
- Next, all remaining envelopes shall be opened one at a time, reading out: the name of the Tenderer and whether there is a modification; the total Tender Prices, per lot (contract) if applicable, including any discounts and alternative Tenders; the presence or absence of a Tender Security, if required; and any other details as the Procuring Entity may consider appropriate.

Only Tenders, alternative Tenders and discounts that are opened and read out at Tender opening shall be considered further for evaluation. The Form of Tender and pages of the Bills of Quantities are to be initialed by the members of the tender opening committee attending the opening. The number of representatives of the Procuring Entity to sign shall be specified in the **TDS.**

The Procuring Entity shall neither discuss the merits of any Tender nor reject any Tender (except for late Tenders, in accordance with ITT 22.1).

The Procuring Entity shall prepare a record of the Tender opening that shall include, as a minimum:

- a) the name of the Tenderer and whether there is a withdrawal, substitution, or modification;
- b) the Tender Price, per lot (contract) if applicable, including any discounts;
- c) any alternative Tenders;
- d) the presence or absence of a Tender Security or Tender-Securing Declaration, if one was required;
- e) number of pages of each tender document submitted.

The Tenderers' representatives who are present shall be requested to sign the record. The omission of a Tenderer signature on the record shall not invalidate the contents and effect of the record. A copy of the tender opening register shall be issued to a Tenderer upon request.

E. Evaluation and Comparison of Tenders

25 Confidentiality

Information relating to the evaluation of Tenders and recommendation of contract award, shall not be disclosed to Tenderers or any other persons not officially concerned with the tendering process until the information on Intention to Award the Contract is transmitted to all Tenderers in accordance with ITT 41.

Any effort by a Tenderer to influence the Procuring Entity in the evaluation or contract award decisions may result in the rejection of its Tender.

Notwithstanding ITT 25.2, from the time of Tender opening to the time of Contract Award, if any Tenderer wishes to contact the Procuring Entity on any matter related to the Tendering process, it should do so in writing.

26 Clarification of Tenders

To assist in the examination, evaluation, comparison of the Tenders, and qualification of the Tenderers, the Procuring Entity may, at its discretion, ask any Tenderer for a clarification of its Tender. Any clarification submitted by a Tenderer in respect to its Tender and that is not in response to a request by the Procuring Entity shall not be considered. The Procuring Entity's request for clarification and the response shall be in writing. No change, including any voluntary increase or decrease, in the prices or substance of the Tender shall be sought, offered, or permitted except to confirm the correction of arithmetic errors discovered by the Procuring Entity in the Evaluation of the Tenders, in accordance with ITT 30.

If a Tenderer does not provide clarifications of its Tender by the date and time set in the Procuring Entity's request for clarification, its Tender may be rejected.

27. Deviations, Reservations, and Omissions

During the evaluation of Tenders, the following definitions apply:

- a) —Deviation is a departure from the requirements specified in the Tendering document;
- b) —Reservation is the setting of limiting conditions or withholding from complete acceptance of the requirements specified in the tendering document; and
- c) —Omission is the failure to submit part or all of the information or documentation required in the tendering document.

28 Determination of Responsiveness

The Procuring Entity's determination of a Tender's responsiveness is to be based on the contents of

the Tender itself, as defined in ITT28.2.

- A substantially responsive Tender is one that meets the requirements of the tendering document without material deviation, reservation, or omission. A material deviation, reservation, or omission is one that:
 - a) if accepted, would:
 - i) affect in any substantial way the scope, quality, or performance of the Goods and Related Services specified in the Contract; or
 - ii) limit in any substantial way, inconsistent with the tendering document, the Procuring Entity's rights or the Tenderer obligations under the Contract; or
 - b) if rectified, would unfairly affect the competitive position of other Tenderers presenting substantially responsive Tenders.
 - The Procuring Entity shall examine the technical aspects of the Tender submitted in accordance with ITT 15 and ITT 16, in particular, to confirm that all requirements of Section VII, Schedule of Requirements have been met without any material deviation or reservation, or omission.
- If a Tender is not substantially responsive to the requirements of tendering document, it shall be rejected by the Procuring Entity and may not subsequently be made responsive by correction of the material deviation, reservation, or omission.

29. Non-conformities, Errors and Omissions

- Provided that a Tender is substantially responsive, the Procuring Entity may waive any non-conformities in the Tender.
- Provided that a Tender is substantially responsive, the Procuring Entity may request that the Tenderer submit the necessary information or documentation, within a reasonable period of time, to rectify nonmaterial non- conformities or omissions in the Tender related to documentation requirements. Such omission shall not be related to any aspect of the price of the Tender. Failure of the Tenderer to comply with the request may result in the rejection of its Tender.
- Provided that a Tender is substantially responsive, the Procuring Entity shall rectify quantifiable nonmaterial non-conformities related to the Tender Price. To this effect, the Tender Price shall be adjusted, for comparison purposes only, to reflect the price of a missing or non-conforming item or component in the manner specified **in the TDS**. The adjustment shall be based on the *average* price of the item or component as quoted in other substantially responsive Tenders. If the price of the item or component cannot be derived from the price of other substantially responsive Tenders, the Procuring Entity shall use its best estimate.

30 Arithmetical Errors

- The tender sum as submitted and read out during the tender opening shall be absolute and final and shall not be the subject of correction, adjustment or amendment in any way by any person or entity.
- Provided that the Tender is substantially responsive, the Procuring Entity shall handle errors on the following basis:
- a) Any error detected if considered a major deviation that affects the substance of the tender, shall lead to disqualification of the tender as non-responsive.
- b) Any errors in the submitted tender arising from a miscalculation of unit price, quantity, subtotal and total bid price shall be considered as a major deviation that affects the substance of the tender and shall lead to disqualification of the tender as non-responsive. and
- c) if there is a discrepancy between words and figures, the amount in words shall prevail.

Tenderers shall be notified of any error detected in their bid during the notification of a ward.

31. Conversion to Single Currency

31.1 For evaluation and comparison purposes, the currency(ies) of the Tender shall be converted in a

2 Margin of Preference and Reservations

A margin of preference may be allowed on locally manufactured goods only when the contract is open to international tendering, where the tender is likely to attract foreign goods and where the contract exceeds the threshold specified in the Regulations.

For purposes of granting a margin of preference on locally manufactured goods under international competitive tendering, a procuring entity shall not subject the items listed below to international tender and hence no margin of preference shall be allowed. The affected items are:

- a) motor vehicles, plant and equipment which are assembled in Kenya;
- b) furniture, textile, foodstuffs, oil and gas, information communication technology, steel, cement, leather agro-processing, sanitary products, and other goods made in Kenya; or
- c) goods manufactured, mined, extracted or grown in Kenya.

A margin of preference shall not be allowed unless it is specified so in the **TDS**.

Contracts procured on basis of international competitive tendering shall not be subject to reservations to specific groups s as provided in ITT 32.5.

Where it is intended to reserve a contract to a specific group of businesses (these groups are Small and Medium Enterprises, Women Enterprises, Youth Enterprises and Enterprises of persons living with disability, as the case may be), and who are appropriately registered as such by the authority to be specified in the **TDS**, a procuring entity shall ensure that the invitation to tender specifically indicates that only businesses or firms belonging to the specified group are eligible to tender as specified in the **TDS**. No tender shall be reserved to more than one group. If not so stated in the Tender documents, the invitation to tender will be open to all interested tenderers.

33 Evaluation of Tenders

- The Procuring Entity shall use the criteria and methodologies listed in this ITT and Section III, Evaluation and Qualification criteria. No other evaluation criteria or methodologies shall be permitted. By applying the criteria and methodologies, the Procuring Entity shall determine the Lowest Evaluated Tender. This is the Tender of the Tenderer that meets the qualification criteria and whose Tender has been determined to be:
- a) substantially responsive to the tender documents; and
- b) the lowest evaluated price.

Price evaluation will be done for Items or Lots (contracts), as specified **in the TDS**; and the Tender Price as quoted in accordance with ITT 14. To evaluate a Tender, the Procuring Entity shall consider the following:

- a) price adjustment due to unconditional discounts offered in accordance with ITT 13.4;
- b) converting the amount resulting from applying (a) and (b) above, if relevant, to a single currency in accordance with ITT 31;
- price adjustment due to quantifiable nonmaterial non-conformities in accordance with ITT 29.3;
 and
- d) any additional evaluation factors specified **in the TDS** and Section III, Evaluation and Qualification Criteria.

The estimated effect of the price adjustment provisions of the Conditions of Contract, applied over the period of execution of the Contract, shall not be considered in Tender evaluation.

Where the tender involves multiple lots or contracts, the tenderer will be allowed to tender for one or more lots (contracts). Each lot or contract will be evaluated in accordance with ITT 33.2. The methodology to determine the lowest evaluated tenderer or tenderers based one lot (contract) or based on a combination of lots (contracts), will be specified in Section III, Evaluation and Qualification Criteria. In the case of multiple lots or contracts, tenderer will be will be required to prepare the Eligibility and Qualification Criteria Form for each Lot.

The Procuring Entity's evaluation of a Tender will include and consider:

- a) in the case of Goods manufactured in Kenya, sales and other similar taxes, which will be payable on the goods if a contract is awarded to the Tenderer;
- b) in the case of Goods manufactured outside Kenya, already imported or to be imported, customs duties and other import taxes levied on the imported Good, sales and other similar taxes, which will be payable on the Goods if the contract is awarded to the Tenderer;
- The Procuring Entity's evaluation of a Tender may require the consideration of other factors, in addition to the Tender Price quoted in accordance with ITT 14. These factors may be related to the characteristics, performance, and terms and conditions of purchase of the Goods and Related Services. The effect of the factors selected, if any, shall be expressed in monetary terms to facilitate comparison of Tenders, unless otherwise specified in the **TDS** from amongst those set out in Section III, Evaluation and Qualification Criteria. The additional criteria and methodologies to be used shall be as specified in ITT 33.2(d).

34 Comparison of Tenders

34.1 The Procuring Entity shall compare the evaluated costs of all substantially responsive Tenders established in accordance with ITT 33.2 to determine the Tender that has the lowest evaluated cost. The comparison shall be on the basis of total cost (place of final destination) prices for all goods and all prices, plus cost of inland transportation and insurance to place of destination, for goods manufactured within the Kenya, together with prices for any required installation, training, commissioning and other services.

3. Abnormally Low Tenders

- An Abnormally Low Tender is one where the Tender price, in combination with other constituent elements of the Tender, appears unreasonably low to the extent that the Tender price raises material concerns with the Procuring Entity as to the capability of the Tenderer to perform the Contract for the offered Tender price.
- In the event of identification of a potentially Abnormally Low Tender by the evaluation committee, the Procuring Entity shall seek written clarification from the Tenderer, including a detailed price analyses of its Tender price in relation to the subject matter of the contract, scope, delivery schedule, allocation of risks and responsibilities and any other requirements of the tendering document.
- After evaluation of the price analysis, in the event that the Procuring Entity determines that the Tenderer has failed to demonstrate its capability to perform the contract for the offered Tender price, the Procuring Entity shall reject the Tender.

36 Abnormally High Tenders

- An abnormally high price is one where the tender price, in combination with other constituent elements of the Tender, appears unreasonably too high to the extent that the Procuring Entity is concerned that it (the Procuring Entity) may not be getting value for money or it may be paying too high a price for the contract compared with market prices or that genuine competition between Tenderers is compromised.
- In case of an abnormally high tender price, the Procuring Entity shall make a survey of the market prices, check if the estimated cost of the contract is correct and review the Tender Documents to check if the specifications, scope of work and conditions of contract are contributory to the abnormally high tenders. The Procuring Entity may also seek written clarification from the tenderer on the reason for the high tender price. The Procuring Entity shall proceed as follows:
- i) If the tender price is abnormally high based on wrong estimated cost of the contract, the Procuring Entity may accept or not accept the tender depending on the Procuring Entity's budget considerations.
- ii) If specifications, scope of work and/or conditions of contract are contributory to the abnormally high tender prices, the Procuring Entity shall reject all tenders and may retender for the contract based on revised estimates, specifications, scope of work and conditions of contract, as the case may be.
- If the Procuring Entity determines that the Tender Price is abnormally too high because genuine competition between tenderers is compromised (often due to collusion, corruption or other manipulations), the Procuring Entity shall reject all Tenders and shall institute or cause relevant Government Agencies to institute an investigation on the cause of the compromise, before

37. Post-Qualification of the Tenderer

- The Procuring Entity shall determine, to its satisfaction, whether the eligible Tenderer that is selected as having submitted the lowest evaluated cost and substantially responsive Tender, meets the qualifying criteria specified in Section III, Evaluation and Qualification Criteria.
- The determination shall be based upon an examination of the documentary evidence of the Tenderer qualifications submitted by the Tenderer, pursuant to ITT 15 and 16. The determination shall not take into consideration the qualifications of other firms such as the Tenderer subsidiaries, parent entities, affiliates, subcontractors (other than specialized subcontractors if permitted in the tendering document), or any other firm(s) different from the Tenderer.
- An affirmative determination shall be a prerequisite for award of the Contract to the Tenderer. A negative determination shall result in disqualification of the Tender, in which event the Procuring Entity shall proceed to the Tenderer who offers a substantially responsive Tender with the next lowest evaluated cost to make a similar determination of that Tenderer qualifications to perform satisfactorily.

3 Lowest Evaluated Tender

Having compared the evaluated prices of Tenders, the Procuring Entity shall determine the Lowest Evaluated Tender. The Lowest Evaluated Tender is the Tender of the Tenderer that meets the Qualification Criteria and whose Tender has been determined to be:

- a) most responsive to the Tender document; and
- b) the lowest evaluated price.

3. Procuring Entity's Right to Accept Any Tender, and to Reject Any or All Tenders.

39.1 The Procuring Entity reserves the right to accept or reject any Tender, and to annul the Tendering process and reject all Tenders at any time prior to notification Award, without thereby incurring any liability to Tenderers. In case of annulment, all Tenderers shall be notified with reasons and all Tenders submitted and specifically, tender securities, shall be promptly returned to the Tenderers.

F. Award of Contract

4 Award Criteria

40.1 The Procuring Entity shall award the Contract to the successful tenderer whose tender has been determined to be the Lowest Evaluated Tender in accordance with procedures in Section 3: Evaluation and Qualification Criteria.

4. Procuring Entity's Right to VaryQuantities at Time of Award

41.1 The Procuring Entity reserves the right at the time of Contract award to increase or decrease, by the percentage (s) for items as indicated **in the TDS.**

4 Notice of Intention to enter into a Contract

Upon award of the contract and Prior to the expiry of the Tender Validity Period the Procuring Entity shall issue a Notification of Intention to Enter into a Contract / Notification of award to all tenderers which shall contain, at a minimum, the following information:

- a) the name and address of the Tenderer submitting the successful tender;
- b) the Contract price of the successful tender;
- c) a statement of the reason(s) the tender of the unsuccessful tenderer to whom the letter is addressed was unsuccessful, unless the price information in (c) above already reveals the reason;
- d) the expiry date of the Standstill Period; and

e) instructions on how to request a debriefing and/or submit a complaint during the standstill period;

43 Standstill Period

The Contract shall not be awarded earlier than the expiry of a Standstill Period of 14 days to allow any dissatisfied candidate to launch a complaint. Where only one Tender is submitted, the Standstill Period shall not apply.

Where standstill period applies, it shall commence when the Procuring Entity has transmitted to each Tenderer the Notification of Intention to Enter into a Contract to the successful Tenderer.

4 Debriefing by the Procuring Entity

On receipt of the Procuring Entity's Notification of Intention to Enter into a Contract referred to in ITT 41, an unsuccessful tenderer may make a written request to the Procuring Entity for a debriefing on specific issues or concerns regarding their tender. The Procuring Entity shall provide the debriefing within five days of receipt of the request.

Debriefings of unsuccessful Tenderers may be done in writing or verbally. The Tenderer shall bear its own costs of attending such a debriefing meeting.

45 Letter of Award

Prior to the expiry of the Tender Validity Period and upon expiry of the Standstill Period specified in ITT 42, upon addressing a complaint that has been filed within the Standstill Period, the Procuring Entity shall transmit the Letter of Award to the successful Tenderer. The letter of award shall request the successful tenderer to furnish the Performance Security within 21days of the date of the letter.

46 Signing of Contract

Upon the expiry of the fourteen days of the Notification of Intention to enter into contract and upon the parties meeting their respective statutory requirements, the Procuring Entity shall send the successful Tenderer the Contract Agreement.

Within fourteen (14) days of receipt of the Contract Agreement, the successful Tenderer shall sign, date, and return it to the Procuring Entity.

The written contract shall be entered into within the period specified in the Notification of award and before expiry of the tender validity period.

47. Performance Security

Within twenty-one (21) days of the receipt of Letter of Acceptance from the Procuring Entity, the successful Tenderer, if required, shall furnish the Performance Security in accordance with the GCC 18, using for that purpose the Performance Security Form included in Section X, Contract Forms. If the Performance Security furnished by the successful Tenderer is in the form of a bond, it shall be issued by a bonding or insurance company that has been determined by the successful Tenderer to be acceptable to the Procuring Entity. A foreign institution providing a bond shall have a correspondent financial institution located in Kenya, unless the Procuring Entity has agreed in writing that a correspondent financial institution is not required.

Failure of the successful Tenderer to submit the above-mentioned Performance Security or sign the Contract shall constitute sufficient grounds for the annulment of the award and forfeiture of the Tender Security. In that event the Procuring Entity may award the Contract to the Tenderer offering the next lowest Evaluated Tender.

Performance security shall not be required for a contract, if so specified in the **TDS**.

48 Publication of Procurement Contract

Within fourteen days after signing the contract, the Procuring Entity shall publish and publicize the awarded contract at its notice boards, entity website; and on the Website of the Authority in manner andformat prescribed by the Authority. At the minimum, the notice shall contain the following information:

- a) name and address of the Procuring Entity;
- b) name and reference number of the contract being awarded, a summary of its scope and the selection method used;

- c) the name of the successful Tenderer, the final total contract price, the contract duration.
- d) dates of signature, commencement and completion of contract;
- e) names of all Tenderers that submitted Tenders, and their Tender prices as read out at Tender opening;

4). Procurement Related Complaints and Administrative Review

The procedures for making a Procurement-related Complaint are as specified in the TDS.

A request for administrative review shall be made in the form provided under contract forms.

SECTION II – TENDER DATA SHEET (TDS)

The following specific data shall complement, supplement, or amend the provisions in the Instructions to Tenderers (ITT). Whenever there is a conflict, the provisions herein shall prevail over those in ITT.

ITT Reference	Particulars Of Appendix To Instructions To Tenders					
A. General						
ITT 1.1	The reference number of the Invitation for Tenders is: KNH/T/114/2023-2025					
	The Procuring Entity is: Kenyatta National Hospital					
	The name of the Contract is: Supply and Delivery of Orthopaedic Implants					
ITT 1.2(a)	Electronic -Procurement System					
111 1.2(a)	The Procuring Entity shall use the following electronic-procurement system to manage					
	this Tendering process: N/A					
	The electronic-procurement system shall be used to manage the following aspects of					
	the Tendering process: N/A					
ITT 2.3	The Information made available on competing firms is as follows:					
	The firms that provided consulting services for the contract being tendered for are:N/A					
	The firms that provided consulting services for the contract being tendered for are:1\(\text{A}\)					
ITT 3.1	Maximum number of members in the Joint Venture (JV) shall be: NOT					
111 3.1	APPLICABLE					
ITT 3.7	A list of debarred firms and individuals is available on the PPRA's website:					
	www.ppra.go.ke					
ITT 3.11	Tenderers shall be required to be to be registered with the Hospital via					
	email:					
	procurement@knh.or.ke					
TOTAL C. 1	B. Contents of Tendering Document (a) Address where to send enquiries is Kenyatta National Hospital P.O Box					
ITT 6.1	(a) Address where to send enquiries is Kenyatta National Hospital P.O Box 20723 and					
	procurement@knh.or.ke to reach the Procuring Entity not later than, 19/04/2023 at					
	10.00am EAT.					
	(b) The Propuring Entity publish its response at the website wave land on the					
	(b) The Procuring Entity publish its response at the website www.knh.or.ke					
ITT 6.2	A pre-tender conference will not be held.					
ITT 6.3	The questions to reach the Procuring Entity not later than, 19/04/2023 at 10.00am EAT.					
ITT 6.5	The Minutes of the Pre-Tender meeting shall be published on the at the website N/A .					
	C. Preparation of Tenders					
ITT 10 (j)	The Tenderer shall submit the following additional documents in its Tender: N/A					
ITT 12.1	Alternative Tenders <i>shall not be</i> considered.					
ITT 13.5	The prices quoted by the Tenderer shall not be subject to adjustment during the					
	performance of the Contract.					
ITT 13.6	N/A					
ITT 13.8 (a) (i)	Place of final destination: Kenyatta National Hospital.					
and (iii)						
ITT 13.8 (a)	Final Destination (Project Site): [insert final destination/project site, if different from					
(iii)	named place of destination]					
ITT 13.8 (b)	ed place of destination, in Kenya is					
(i)						

ITT Reference	Particulars Of Appendix To Instructions To Tenders
ITT 13.8 (b)	price for inland transportation, insurance, and other local services required to convey the
(ii)	Goods from the named place of destination to their final destination which is
	Kenyatta National Hospital
13.8 (c) (iv)	lace of final destination is Kenyatta National Hospital
ITT 14.2	Foreign currency requirements not allowed.
ITT 15.4	Period of time the Goods are expected to be functioning :N/A
ITT 16.2 (a)	Manufacturer's authorization is:N/A
ITT 16.2 (b)	After sales service is: <i>not required</i> .
ITT 17.1	The Tender validity period shall be 119 days.
ITT 17.3	(a) The Number of days beyond the expiry of the initial tender validity period will be
	30 days.
	(b) The Tender price shall be adjusted by the following percentages of the tender price:
	(i) By N/A % of the local currency portion of the Contract price adjusted to
	reflect local inflation during the period of extension, and
	(ii) By N/A % the foreign currency portion of the Contract price adjusted to reflect
	the international inflation during the period of extension.
ITT 18.1	N/A
ITT 19.1	In addition to the original of the Tender, the number of copies is: 1
ITT 19.3	The written confirmation of authorization to sign on behalf of the Tenderer shall consist
	of Letter of attorney including the name of the person appointed to sign, the number of national identification card and a specimensignature of the authorized person.
ITT 20.3	D. Submission and Opening of Tenders A tonder package or container that connect fit in the tender have shall be received as
111 20.3	A tender package or container that cannot fit in the tender box shall be received as follows: The tender package/container shall be received and recorded in Tender section
	Procurement department.
ITT 21.1	For Tender submission purposes only, the Procuring Entity's address is:
111 21.1	Attention: To Chief executive officer]
	Postal Address: [20723-00202 Nairobi Kenya]
	Physical Address: Nairobi City county Upper hill off Hospital, Kenyatta National Hospital
	Administration block, supply Chain Management Entrance.
	Telephone: [2726300-9]
	Electronic mail address: [procurement@knh.or.ke, procurementknh@gmail.com]
	Date: 26/04/2023 at 10.00 am
	The electronic Tendering submission procedures shall be: N/A
	Bidders who wish to participate in this tender to register with the Hospital through
	the following Email address: [procurement@knh.or.ke, procurementknh@gmail.com]
ITT 24.1	The Tender opening shall take place at:
	Attention: To Chief executive officer]
	Postal Address: [20723-00202 Nairobi Kenya]
	Physical Address: Nairobi City county Upperhill off Hospital, Kenyatta National Hospital
	Administration block, supply Chain Management Entrance.
	Telephone: [2726300-9]
	Electronic mail address: [procurement@knh.or.ke , procurementknh@gmail.com]
	Date: 26/04/2023 at 10.00 am
ITT 24.6	The number of representatives of the Procuring Entity to sign is 3.
	and Comparison of Tenders
ITT 29.3	The manner of rectify quantifiable nonmaterial nonconformities described below: N/A

ITT 31.1	The currency that shall be used for Tender evaluation and comparison purposes to convert at the selling exchange rate all Tender prices expressed in various currencies into a single currency is: Kenya Shillings . The source of exchange rate shall be: <i>The Central Bank in Kenya</i> . The date for the exchange rate shall be: 26/04/2023 at 10.00 am
----------	--

ITT Reference	Particulars Of Appendix To Instructions To Tenders
ITT 32.3	A margin of preference and/or reservation <i>shall not</i> apply and specify the details. If a margin of preference applies, the application methodology shall be defined in Section III – Evaluation and Qualification Criteria.
ITT 32.5	The invitation to tender is extended firms qualified in Supply and Delivery of Orthopedic Implants
ITT 33.2	Price evaluation will be done for the <i>Items</i>
ITT 33.2 (d)	Additional evaluation factors are as per Section iii – Evaluation and Qualification Criteria.
ITT 33.6	The adjustments shall be determined using the following criteria, from amongst those set out in Section III, Evaluation and Qualification Criteria (a) Deviation in Delivery schedule: Yes (b) Deviation in payment schedule: No. (c) the cost of major replacement component, mandatory spare parts, and service: No. (d) the availability in Kenya of spare parts and after-sales services for the equipment offered in the Tender No. (e) Life cycle costs: the costs during the life of the goods or equipment No (f) the performance and productivity of the equipment offered No. (g) [insert any other specific criteria in Section III, Evaluation and Qualification Criteria]
	F. Award of Contract
ITT 41.1	The maximum percentage by which quantities may be increased is:15%.
	The maximum percentage by which quantities may be decreased is: 15%.
ITT 41.1	The Procuring Entity shall increase or decrease the quantity of Goods and Related Services by an amount not exceed 15% and without any change in the unit prices or other terms and conditions of the Tender and the tendering document.
T/D/D 45 3	D. C
ITT 47.3 ITT 49.1	Performance security if so required shall be in the sum of N/A The procedures for making a Procurement-related Complaint are detailed in the —Notice of Intention to Award the Contract herein and are also available from the PPRA Website www.ppra.go.ke .
	If a Tenderer wishes to make a Procurement-related Complaint, the Tenderer should submit its complaint following these procedures, in writing (by the quickest means available, that is either by email or fax), to: The Director General Public Procurement Regulatory Authority (PPRA) P.O. Box 58535-00100 NAIROBI. Tel:(+254) 020-3244000/020-2213106/7 Email: info@ppra.go.ke; feedback@ppra.go.ke In summary, a Procurement-related Complaint may challenge any of the following: 1. the terms of the Tendering Documents; and 2. the Procuring Entity's decision to award the contract.

SECTION III – EVALUATION AND QUALIFICATION CRITERIA

1. General Provisions

Wherever a Tenderer is required to state a monetary amount, Tenderers should indicate the Kenya Shilling equivalent using the rate of exchange determined as follows:

- a) For business turnover or financial data required for each year Exchange rate prevailing on the last day of the respective calendar year (in which the amounts for that year is to be converted) was originally established.
- b) Value of single contract Exchange rate prevailing on the date of the contract signature.
- c) Exchange rates shall be taken from the publicly available source identified in **the ITT 14.3.** Any error in determining the exchange rates in the Tender may be corrected by the Procuring Entity.

This section contains the criteria that the Procuring Entity Procuring Entity shall useto evaluate tender and qualify tenderers. No other factors, methods or criteria shall be used other than those specified in this tender document. The Tenderer shallprovide all the information requested in the forms included in Section IV, Tendering Forms. The Procuring Entity should use the Standard Tender Evaluation Report for Goods and Works for evaluating Tenders.

2. Evaluation of Tenders (ITT 33)

Successful Tender or Tenders

The Procuring Entity shall use the criteria and methodologies listed in this Section to evaluate Tenders. By applying these criteria and methodologies, the Procuring Entity shall determine the successful Tender or Tenders which has/have been determined to:

- a) be substantially responsive to the tender documents;
- b) offer the lowest evaluated cost to the Procuring Entity for all items of Goods to be procured based on either a single Contract or all multiple Contracts combined, as the case may be, in accordance with the ITT 13.6 inviting Tender prices and discounts, and provisions made of the Tender Document for evaluation of tenders and award of contract (s); and
- c) be offered by Tenderer or Tenderers that substantially meet the qualification criteria applicable for Contract or combined Contracts for which they are selected.

Evaluation of Tenders

Preliminary examination for Determination of Responsiveness

The Procuring Entity will start by examining all tenders to ensure they meet in all respects the eligibility criteria and other mandatory requirements in the ITT, and that the tender is complete in all aspects in meeting the requirements provided for in the preliminary evaluation criteria outlined below. The Standard Tender Evaluation Report Document for Goods and Works for evaluating Tenders provides very clear guide on how to deal with review of these requirements. Tenders that do not pass the Preliminary Examination will be considered non-responsive and will not be considered further.

STAGE1. EVALUATION CRITERIA /PRELIMINARY AND MANDATORY REQUIREMENTS ORTHOPAEDIC IMPLANTS

REQUIREMENTS ORTHOPAEDIC IMPLANTS					
S/No.	Completeness and	Requirement			
0/1100	Responsiveness Criteria				
1.	Form of Tender	Must submit dully filled form of tender on company letterhead, signed and stamped in the prescribed format in the tender document. (attach power of attorney where applicable)			
2.	Certificate of Independent Tender Determination	- Duly Filled, Stamped and Signed			
3.	Self-Declaration on debarment (PPAD ACT 2015)	- Duly Filled, Stamped and Signed			
4.	Self-Declaration on Corruption / Fraudulent Practices	- Duly Filled, Stamped and Signed			
5.	Declaration and Commitment to the Code of Ethics	- Duly Filled, Stamped and Signed			
6.	Tenderer Information Form	- Dully filled as per the Tenderer Information form(attach organizational chart and list of board of Directors(CR12 or CR13 or copy of national Id or sole Proprietor) where applicable			
7.	Serialization	- Must be chronologically and sequentially serialized i.e. 1,2,3,4			
8.	Tax Compliance Certificate	Provide valid tax compliance certificate			
9.	Certificate of Incorporation	- Provide Copy of certificate			
10.	Bid bond	Attach Original Bid bond of at least Kshs. 150,000/= valid for a period of 149 days from date of tender opening			
11.	Original/Copy of Bid Document	Must submit two Tender Documents (Original and Copy) spiral/book bound			
12.	Written Declaration by all Companies/Institutions that that neither of their Directors have participated in the same Tender as Individual Tenderers, Joint Venture, Sole Proprietor or as a subcontractor	Attach copy of declaration signed and stamped by the person authorized to sign the Tender			
13.	Trade License	Attach valid copy of trade license or evidence of renewal.			

NB: Bidders must meet all the Mandatory requirements to qualify for Technical Evaluation

NB: Bidders must meet all the Mandatory requirements to qualify for financial evaluation and Technical evaluation.

Items price will be ranking according to the price quoted i.e lowest to highest.

Bidders ranked 1st -3 rd per item will be requested to submit respective samples for evaluation via written communication.

The Hospital will indicate samples to be submitted per bidder per item.

Post Due diligence Evaluation for sample

The Procuring Entity shall evaluate the Technical aspects of the Tender to determine compliance with the Procuring Entity's requirements under Section V 'Schedule of Requirement' and whether the Tenders are substantially responsive to the Technical Specifications and other Requirements.

STAGE 2. TECHNICAL EVALUATION CRITERIA

Under this criterion responsive bidders from the mandatory evaluationstage shall

be evaluated in two stages namely.

2A- Documentation evaluation

Only bidders who submit all mandatory requirements and financial ranking (1st to 3rd) will proceed to part 2B, in case the products does not meet the technical requirement, further bids in the ranking will be requested to provide sample.

2B- Product evaluation

Under this criterion the Hospital shall evaluate the supplied sample with its technical specification to confirm whether the sample meet the Hospital specification.

NB: SAMPLE SUBMISSION DATE WILL BE ADVISED BY THE HOSPITAL AFTER FINANCIAL EVALUATION.

2.2.2 Evaluation of Technical aspects of the Tender

The Procuring Entity shall evaluate the Technical aspects of the Tender to determine compliance with the Procuring Entity's requirements under Section V _Schedule of Requirement' and whether the Tenders are substantially responsive to the Technical Specifications and other Requirements.

STAGE 3: PRICE EVALUATION/FINANCIAL EVALUATION

Responsive Bidders in the **Product evaluation** stage shall proceed to financial evaluation. Financial Evaluation shall involve checking arithmetic errors and completeness of the financial bids.

Financials will be ranked and award shall be to the lowest evaluated bidder. The lowest evaluated tenderer will be awarded a contract for that Lot, provided the tenderer meets the Eligibility and Qualification Criteria.

Consistent with and in addition to the criteria listed in ITT 33.3 and ITT 29.3; and ITT 34 and its subparagraphs the following criteria shall apply:

a) Performance and productivity of the equipment:

N/A

b) Specific additional criteria

[Other specific additional criteria to be considered in the evaluation, and the evaluation method shall be detailed in TDS 34.6][If specific sustainable procurement technical requirements have been specified in Section VII-Specification, either state that (i) those requirements will be evaluated on a pass/fail (compliance basis) or otherwise (ii) in addition to evaluating those requirements on a pass/fail (compliance basis), if applicable, specify the monetary adjustments to be applied to Tender Prices for comparison purposes on account of Tenders that exceed the specified minimum sustainable procurement technical requirements.]

Multiple Contracts (ITT 33.4)

Multiple contracts will be permitted in accordance with ITT 33.4. Tenderers are evaluated on basis of Lots and the lowest evaluated tenderer identified for each Lot. The Procuring Entity will select one Option of the two Options listed below for award of Contracts.

OPTION 1

i) If a tenderer wins only one Lot, the tenderer will be awarded a contract for that Lot, provided the tenderer meets the Eligibility and Qualification Criteria for that Lot.

Alternative Tenders

(ITT 13.1) An alternative if permitted under

ITT 13.1, will be evaluated as follows: [insert

one of the following]

—A Tenderer may submit an alternative Tender only with a Tender for the base case. The Procuring Entity shall only consider the alternative Tenders offered by the Tenderer whose Tender for the base case was determined to be the Lowest Evaluated Tender.

or

—A Tenderer may submit an alternative Tender with or without a Tender for the base case. The Procuring Entity shall consider Tenders offered for alternatives as specified in the Technical Specifications of Section V, Schedule of Requirements. All Tenders received, for the base case, as well as alternative Tenders meeting the specified requirements, shall be evaluated on their own merits in accordance with the same procedures, as specified in the ITT 33.

3. MARGIN OF PREFERENCE

If the TDS so specifies, the Procuring Entity will grant a margin of preference of 15% (fifteen percent) to Tenderers offering goods manufactured, mined, extracted, grown, assembled or semi-processed in Kenya. Goods assembled or semi-processed in Kenya shall have a local content of not less than 40%.

The margin of preference will be applied in accordance with, and subject to, the following provisions:

- a) Tenderers applying for such preference on goods offered shall provide, as part of the data for qualification, such information, including details of the goods produced in Kenya, so as to determine whether, according to the classification established by the Procuring Entity, a particular category of goods or group of goods qualifies for a margin of preference.
- b) After Tenders have been received and reviewed by the Procuring Entity, goods offered in the responsive Tenders shall be assessed to ascertain they are manufactured, mined, extracted, grown, assembled or semi-processed in Kenya. Responsive tenders shall be classified into the following groups:
 - Group A: Tenders offering goods manufactured in Kenya, for which (a) labour, raw materials, and components from within Kenya account for more than forty (40) percent of the Ex-Works price; and (b) the production facility in which they will be manufactured or assembled has been engaged in manufacturing or assembling such goods at least since the date of Tender Submission date;
 - ii) Group B: All other Tenders offering Goods manufactured in Kenya;
 - *iii)* **Group C:** Tenders offering Goods manufactured outside Kenya that have been already imported or that will be imported.
- c) To facilitate this classification by the Procuring Entity, the Tenderer shall complete whichever version of the Price Schedule furnished in the Tender Documents is appropriate. Incorrect classification may render the Tender non-responsive as no reclassification will be permitted after Tender opening. Tenderers shall provide correct information especially with respect to duties, taxes etc. paid on previously imported Goods and percentage of local labour, materials and components for Goods manufactured in Kenya as any false information which cannot be supported by documentation may render the Tender non-responsive besides other sanctions for providing falsified information.
- d) The Procuring Entity will first review the Tenders to confirm the appropriateness of the Tender group classification to which Tenderers assigned their Tenders in preparing their Tender Forms and Price Schedules.
- e) All evaluated Tenders in each group will then be compared to determine the lowest evaluated Tender of each group. Such lowest evaluated Tenders shall be compared with each other and if as a result of this comparison a Tender from Group A or Group B is the lowest, it shall be selected for the award.
- f) If as a result of the preceding comparison, the lowest evaluated Tender is a Tender from Group C, all Tenders from Group C shall be further compared with the lowest evaluated Tender from Group A after adding to the evaluated price of goods offered in each Tender from Group C, for the purpose of this further comparison only, an amount equal to 15% (fifteen percent) of the respective CIP Tender price for goods to be imported and already imported goods. Both prices shall include unconditional discounts and be corrected for arithmetical errors. If the Tender from Group A is the lowest, it shall be selected for award. If not, the lowest evaluated Tender from Group C shall be selected as per paragraph (e) above.

4. Post-Qualification of Tenderers (ITT 37)

N/A

Post-Qualification Criteria (ITT 37.1)

In case the tender <u>was not subject to pre-qualification</u>, the tender that has been determined to be the lowest evaluated tenderer shall be considered for contract award, subject to meeting each of the following conditions (post qualification Criteria applied on a GO/NO GO basis). The Procuring Entity shall carry out the post-qualification of the Tenderer in accordance with ITT 37, using only the requirements specified herein. Requirements not included in the text below shall not be used in the evaluation of the Tenderer's qualifications. The minimum qualification

requirements for multiple contracts will be the sum of the minimum requirements for respective individual contracts, unless otherwise specified.

If the Tenderer is a manufacturer

a) i)	Financial Capability The Tenderer shall demonstrate that it has access to, or has available, liquid assets, unencumbered real assets, lines of credit, and other financial means (independent of any contractual advance payment) sufficient to meet the supply cash flow of Kenya Shillings	[or
ii)	Minimum average annual supply turnover of Kenya Shillings [insert amount, specify a figure about 2.5 times the total Tender price)] or equivalent calculated as total certified payments received for contracts of goods manufactured and supplied within the last [insert	
	number of years). In case of multiple contracts, limitation will be placed on the number of item(s) that will be awarded to the Tenderer.	
b)	Experience and Technical Capacity	
follothe 'shall expe man' proc that para docus satis Other name have simi information for the process of the pr	Tenderer shall furnish documentary evidence to demonstrate that it meets the owing experience requirement(s) using the form provided in Section IV. In case Tenderer is a JV, experience and demonstrated technical capacity of only the JV I be taken into account and not of individual members nor their individual erience/capacity will be aggregated unless all members of the JV have been sufacturing and supplying Goods offered in the Tender to the same technology, ressing, design, materials, specifications, model number, etc. in all respects such Goods manufactured have the same functional characteristics, performance ameters, outputs and other guarantees and fully interchangeable which shall be amented along with other required documents demonstrating capacity to the sfaction of the Procuring Entity in case individual members claim experience, erwise, documents evidencing experience and technical capacity shall be in the nee of the JV that submitted the Tender. Wherever the Words —Similar Goodsle be been used it includes upgrades, latest and improved versions or models of idlar specifications and technology. Refer to Form Exp-1 to provide the required remation. The requirement(s), including experience in successfully implementing sustainable curement requirements, if specified in the tender document.] Samples of Experience unrements:	
i)	The Tenderer shall be manufacturing similar Goods for the last (spec	
	ify the number of years to cover a sufficiently long period ranging from 2 to	
	5 years depending upon the Goods to be procured).	
ii)	The Tenderer shall furnish documentary evidence to demonstrate successful completion of at least	
	(msert namser) or contracts or similar coods in the last(specify number) each	
	contract costing at least Kenya shillingsequivalent and involving a supply of at least percentage of required quantity (usually the percentage is about 70-80%) in some cases where Procuring Entity requires deliveries in a scheduled manner over a specified time, include item (iii) below.	
iii)	(Optional) The installed capacity to manufacturenumber of items (<i>specify the relevant item number</i>) shall not be less thanunits per(specify	
	week or month).	

(Optional) Documentary Evidence of Usage of Goods (When appropriate)

c)

If Tenderer is a Supplier:

If a Tenderer is a Supplier offering the Goods on behalf of or from a Manufacturer under Manufacturer's Authorization Form (Section IV, Tendering Forms), the Manufacturer shall demonstrate the above qualifications 4.2 (b) (i), (ii), and (iii) and the Tenderer shall demonstrate it meets the following criteria.

i)	The Tendere	r shall demonstrate	e that it	has acces	s to,	or has	available,	liquid
	assets, unenc	cumbered real asse	ts, lines	of credit,	and	other	financial	means
	(independent	of any contractual	advance	payment)	suffic	ient to	meet the	supply
	cash	flow	of		Keny	⁄a	Sh	illings

Vinimiim	average	annual	supply	turnover	ΩŤ	Kenya	Shillings
William	average	amuai	suppry	turnover	OI	Kenya	[in
sert amount contracts in divided by [ii	progress and	d/or comp	leted with		•		
Has satisfac number) con	•						(specify
Community	or abroad, a	as a prim	e supplier	or a joint	ventui	e memb	er, each of
a r	ninimum	val	lue	in	Kei	nya	shillings

History of non-performing contracts:

equivalent.

Pending Litigation

Financial position and prospective long-term profitability of the Single Tenderer, and in the case the Tenderer is a JV, of each member of the JV, shall remain sound according to criteria established with respect to Financial Capability under paragraph I (i) above assuming that all pending litigation will be resolved against the Tenderer. Tenderer shall provide information on pending litigations as per Form CON-

4.6. Litigation History

SECTION IV - TENDERING FORMS

Form of Tender Tenderer Information Form Tenderer JV Members Information Form

Price Schedule: Goods Manufactured Outside Kenya, to be Imported Price Schedule: Goods

Manufactured Outside Kenya, already imported Price Schedule: Goods Manufactured in Kenya

Price and Completion Schedule – Related Services Form of Tender Security – Demand

Guarantee Form of Tender Security (Tender Bond)

Form of Tender-Securing Declaration Manufacturer's Authorization Form

Sample Submission Form

FORM OF TENDER

INSTRUCTIONS TO TENDERERS

- i) The Tenderer must prepare this Form of Tender on stationery with its letterhead clearly showing the Tenderer's complete name and business address.
- *ii)* All italicized text is to help Tenderer in preparing this form.
- iii) Tenderer must complete and sign CERTIFICATE OF INDEPENDENT TENDER DETERMINATION and the SELF DECLARATION OF THE TENDERER attached to this Form of Tender.

Date of this Tender submission:.

of Tender submission] Tender

Name:

FRAMEWORK CONTRACT FOR SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF ORTHOPAEDIC IMPLANTS:

KNH/T/114/2023-2025

Alternative No. N/A

To: Kenyatta National Hospital

- a) **No reservations:** We have examined and have no reservations to the Tendering document, including Addenda issued in accordance with Instructions to tenderers (ITT 7);
- b) **Eligibility**: We meet the eligibility requirements and have no conflict of interest in accordance with ITT 3;
- c) **Tender/Proposal-Securing Declaration**: We have not been suspended nor declared ineligible by the Procuring Entity based on execution of a Tender-Securing Declaration.

or

Proposal-Securing Declaration in Kenya in accordance with ITT 3.6;

- **d)** Conformity: We offer to supply in conformity with the Tendering document and in accordance with the Delivery Schedules specified in the Schedule of Requirements the following Goods:
- e) **Tender Price**: The total price of our Tender, excluding any discounts offered in item (f) below is:

Option	1,	in	case	of	one	lot:	Total	price	is:	Total Amount in figures:
Total Am	noun	t in \	Words:							

or

Option 2, in case of multiple lots: (a) Total price of each lot [insert the total price of each lot in words and figures, indicating the various amounts and the respective currencies]; and (b) Total price of all lots (sum of all lots) [insert the total price of all lots in words and figures, indicating the various amounts and the respective currencies];

- f) **Discounts**: The discounts offered and the methodology for their application are:
 - i) The discounts offered are: [Specify in detail each discount offered.]
 - ii) The exact method of calculations to determine the net price after application of discounts are shown below: [Specify in detail the method that shall be used to apply the discounts];
- g) **Tender Validity Period**: Our Tender shall be valid for the period specified in TDS 17.1 (as amended, if applicable) from the date fixed for the Tender submission deadline specified in TDS 21.1 (as amended, if applicable), and it shall remain binding upon us and may be accepted at any time before the expiration of that period;
- **(h) Performance Security**: If our Tender is accepted, we commit to obtain a performance security in accordance with the Tendering document;
- i) One Tender per tenderer: We are not submitting any other Tender(s) as an individual tenderer, and we are not participating in any other Tender(s) as a Joint Venture member, or as a subcontractor, and meet the requirements of ITT 3.9, other than alternative Tenders submitted in accordance with ITT 12;
- j) **Suspension and Debarment**: We, along with any of our subcontractors, suppliers, consultants, manufacturers, or service providers for any part of the contract, are not subject to, and not controlled by any entity or individual that is subject to, a temporary suspension or a debarment imposed by the Procuring Entity. Further, we are not ineligible under the Kenya laws or official regulations or pursuant to a decision of the United Nations Security Council;
- k) **State-owned enterprise or institution**: [select the appropriate option and delete the other] [We are not a state-owned enterprise or institution] / [We are a state-owned enterprise or institution but meet the requirements of ITT 3.7];
- l) Commissions, gratuities, fees: We have paid, or will pay the following commissions, gratuities, or fees with respect to the Tendering process or execution of the Contract: [insert complete name of each Recipient, its full address, the reason for which each commission or gratuity was paid and the amount and currency of each such commission or gratuity]

Name of Recipient	Address	Reason	Amount

(If none has been paid or is to be paid, indicate -none. 1)

- m) **Binding Contract**: We understand that this Tender, together with your written acceptance thereof included in your Letter of Acceptance, shall constitute a binding contract between us, until a formal contract is prepared and executed;
- n) **Procuring Entity Not Bound to Accept**: We understand that you are not bound to accept the lowest evaluated cost Tender, the Best Evaluated Tender or any other Tender that you may receive; and
- o) **Fraud and Corruption**: We hereby certify that we have taken steps to ensure that no person acting for us or on our behalf engages in any type of Fraud and Corruption.
- (p) Code of Ethical Conduct: We undertake to adhere by the Code of Ethics for Persons Participating in Public Procurement and Asset Disposal, copy available from www.ppra.go.ke during the procurement process and the execution of any resulting

contract.

- (g) Collusive practices: We hereby certify and confirm that the tender is genuine, non
 - collusive and made with the intention of accepting the contract if awarded. To this effect we have signed the —Certificate of Independent tender Determination attached below.
- (t) We, the Tenderer, have completed fully and signed the following Forms as part of our Tender:
 - a) Tenderer's Eligibility; Confidential Business Questionnaire to establish we are not in any conflict to interest.
 - b) Certificate of Independent Tender Determination to declare that we completed the tender without colluding with other tenderers.
 - c) Self-Declaration of the Tenderer to declare that we will, if awarded a contract, not engage in any form of fraud and corruption.
 - d) Declaration and commitment to the Code of Ethics for Persons Participating in Public Procurement and Asset Disposal.

Further, we confirm that we have read and understood the full content and scope of fraud and corruption as informed in "Appendix 1- Fraud and Corruption" attached to the Form of Tender.

Name of the tenderer: *[insert complete name of the tenderer]

Name of the person duly authorized to sign the Tender on behalf of the tenderer: **[insert complete name of person duly authorized to sign the Tender]

Title of the person signing the Tender: [insert complete title of the person signing the Tender] **Signature of the person named above**: [insert signature of person whose name and capacity are shown above] **Date signed** [insert date of signing] **day of** [insert month], [insert year]

- *: In the case of the Tender submitted by a Joint Venture specify the name of the Joint Venture as tenderer.
- **: Person signing the Tender shall have the power of attorney given by the tenderer.

CERTIFICATE OF INDEPENDENT TENDER DETERMINATION

I, th	ne un	dersigned,	in	submitting	the	accomp	anying	Letter	of		to ime	the of
numb Tend	oer of erer]	Entity] for: tender] in i do hereby every respe	espor make	nse to the	reque	st for te	nders m	ade by:_		[Na	<i>me</i> true	and of and
		behalf of] that:									[Na	ame
1.	I have	e read and I	unde	rstand the	conten	ts of this	s Certific	ate;				
2.	I understand that the Tender will be disqualified if this Certificate is found not to be true and complete in every respect;											
3.		n the autho							autho	rity to	sign	this
4.	-com	the purposes petitor shall her or not aff	l incl	ude any ir	dividu	al or c						
	a)	has been re	equest	ed to subm	it a Te	ender in 1	response	to this re	equest	for tend	ers;	
	b)	could poten on their qua	•			•		equest for	r tende	ers, base	d	
5.	TheT	Tenderer disc	loses	that [check	one o	f the foll	owing, a	ıs applica	ble]:			
	a)	The Tende consultation						•	•			rithout
	b)	the Tende arrangement and the Te including to consultation	its wi endere he na	th one or or discloses names of the	more, in the com	competi he attach petitors	tors reg ned docu and the	arding thument(s), nature of	nis rec comp of, and	quest f	for te	enders, nereof,
6.	has	rticular, with been no c petitor regard	onsult	_	_	•					bove, with	there any
	a)	prices;										
	b)	methods, fa	ctors	or formula	s used	to calcu	late pric	es;				
	c)	the intention	n or d	ecision to s	ubmit	, or not t	o submi	t, a tende	er; or			
	d)	the submiss for Tenders										
7.	In addition, there has been no consultation, communication, agreement or arrangement with any competitor regarding the quality, quantity, specifications or delivery particulars of the works or services to which this request for tenders relates, except as specifically authorized by the procuring authority or as specifically disclosed pursuant to paragraph (5)(b) above;											
8.	the terms of the Tender have not been, and will not be, knowingly disclosed by the Tenderer, directly or indirectly, to any competitor, prior to the date and time of the official tender opening, or of the awarding of the Contract, whichever comes first, unless otherwise required by law or as specifically disclosed pursuant to paragraph (5)(b) above.											
Name			Title		S	ignature .			Stamp			

SELF-DECLARATION FORMS

FORM SD1

SELF DECLARATION THAT THE PERSON/TENDERER IS NOT DEBARRED IN THE MATTER OF THE PUBLIC PROCUREMENT AND ASSET DISPOSAL ACT 2015.

I		of Post Office Box	being
a res		in the Republic of	9
1.	Officer/Director of	der No. (insert	
2.		er, its Directors and subcontr ement proceeding under Part IV	ractors have not been debarred of the Act.
3.	THAT what is deponed information and belief.	to herein above is true to	the best of my knowledge,
(Title	e)	(Signature)	(Date)
Bidd	er Official Stamp		

FORM SD2

SELF DECLARATION THAT THE PERSON/TENDERER WILL NOT ENGAGE IN ANY CORRUPT OR FRAUDULENT PRACTICE

of	of o			
l.	THAT I am the Chief I of	of Tender N o	(insert name of the
	(insert name of the Procuring entity) a statement.	nd duly autho	rized and compete	ent to make this
2.	THAT the aforesaid Bidder, its ser any corrupt or fraudulent practice a any member of the Board, Manageme(insert name of the Pro	and has not bent, Staff and	oeen requested or employees and	to pay any inducement to /or agents of
3.	THAT the aforesaid Bidder, its ser inducement to any member of the agents of(name of	Board, Man	agement, Staff	
1.	THAT the aforesaid Bidder will not e other bidders participating in the subject	0 0	ot engaged in a	ny corrosive practice with
5.	THAT what is deponed to herein a and belief.	above is true	to the best of 1	my knowledge information
	(Title)	(Signature		(Date)

Bidder's Official Stamp

DECLARATION AND COMMITMENT TO THE CODE OF ETHICS

[(Person) on behalf of (Name
of the Business/ Company/Firm)
Regulations and the Code of Ethics for persons participating in Public Procurement and Asset Disposal and my responsibilities under the Code.
I do hereby commit to abide by the provisions of the Code of Ethics for persons participating in Public Procurement and Asset Disposal.
Name of Authorized signatory
Sign
Position
Office address
E-mail
Name of the Firm/Company
Date
(Company Seal/ Rubber Stamp where applicable)
Witness
Name
Sign
Date

APPENDIX 1- FRAUD AND CORRUPTION

(Appendix 1 shall not be modified)

1. Purpose

The Government of Kenya's Anti-Corruption and Economic Crime laws and their sanction's policies and procedures, Public Procurement and Asset Disposal Act (no. 33 of 2015) and its Regulation, and any other Kenya's Acts or Regulations related to Fraud and Corruption, and similar offences, shall apply with respect to Public Procurement Processes and Contracts that are governed by the laws of Kenya.

2. Requirements

The Government of Kenya requires that all parties including Procuring Entities, Tenderers, (applicants/proposers), Consultants, Contractors and Suppliers; any Sub-contractors, Sub-consultants, Service providers or Suppliers; any Agents (whether declared or not); and any of their Personnel, involved and engaged in procurement under Kenya's Laws and Regulation, observe the highest standard of ethics during the procurement process, selection and contract execution of all contracts, and refrain from Fraud and Corruption and fully comply with Kenya's laws and Regulations as per paragraphs 1.1 above.

Kenya's public procurement and asset disposal act (no. 33 of 2015) under Section 66 describes rules to be followed and actions to be taken in dealing with Corrupt, Coercive, Obstructive, Collusive or Fraudulent practices, and Conflicts of Interest in procurement including consequences for offences committed. A few of the provisions noted below highlight Kenya's policy of no tolerance for such practices and behavior:

- l) a person to whom this Act applies shall not be involved in any corrupt, coercive, obstructive, collusive or fraudulent practice; or conflicts of interest in any procurement or asset disposal proceeding;
- 2) A person referred to under subsection (1) who contravenes the provisions of that sub-section commits an offence;
- 3) Without limiting the generality of the subsection (1) and (2), the person shall be
 - a) disqualified from entering into a contract for a procurement or asset disposal proceeding; or
 - b) if a contract has already been entered into with the person, the contract shall be voidable;
- 4) The voiding of a contract by the procuring entity under subsection (7) does not limit any legal remedy the procuring entity may have;
- An employee or agent of the procuring entity or a member of the Board or committee of the procuring entity who has a conflict of interest with respect to a procurement:
 - a) shall not take part in the procurement proceedings;
 - b) shall not, after a procurement contract has been entered into, take part in any decision relating to the procurement or contract; and
 - c) shall not be a subcontractor for the bidder to whom was awarded contract, or a member of the group of bidders to whom the contract was awarded, but the subcontractor appointed shall meet all the requirements of this Act.
- 6) An employee, agent or member described in subsection (1) who refrains from doing anything prohibited under that subsection, but for that subsection, would have been within his or her duties shall disclose the conflict of interest to the procuring entity;
- 7) If a person contravenes subsection (1) with respect to a conflict of interest described in subsection (5)(a) and the contract is awarded to the person or his relative or to another person in whom one of them had a direct or indirect pecuniary interest, the contract shall be terminated and all costs incurred by the public entity shall be made good by the awarding officer. Etc.

In compliance with Kenya's laws, regulations and policies mentioned above, the Procuring Entity:

- a) Defines broadly, for the purposes of the above provisions, the terms set forth below as follows:
 - i) —corrupt practice is the offering, giving, receiving, or soliciting, directly or indirectly, of anything of value to influence improperly the actions of another party;
 - ii) —fraudulent practice is any act or omission, including misrepresentation, that knowingly or recklessly misleads, or attempts to mislead, a party to obtain financial or other benefit or to avoid an obligation;
 - iii) —collusive practice is an arrangement between two or more parties designed to achieve an improper purpose, including to influence improperly the actions of another party;
 - iv) —coercive practice is impairing or harming, or threatening to impair or harm, directly or indirectly, any party or the property of the party to influence improperly the actions of a party;
 - v) —obstructive practice is:
 - deliberately destroying, falsifying, altering, or concealing of evidence material to the investigation or making false statements to investigators in order to materially impede investigation by Public Procurement Regulatory Authority (PPRA) or any other appropriate authority appointed by Government of Kenya into allegations of a corrupt, fraudulent, coercive, or collusive practice; and/or threatening, harassing, or intimidating any party to prevent it from disclosing its knowledge of matters relevant to the investigation or from pursuing the investigation; or
 - acts intended to materially impede the exercise of the PPRA's or the appointed authority's inspection and audit rights provided for under paragraph 2.3 e. below.
- b) Defines more specifically, in accordance with the above procurement Act provisions set forth for fraudulent and collusive practices as follows:
 - "fraudulent practice" includes a misrepresentation of fact in order to influence a procurement or disposal process or the exercise of a contract to the detriment of the procuring entity or the tenderer or the contractor, and includes collusive practices amongst tenderers prior to or after tender submission designed to establish tender prices at artificial non-competitive levels and to deprive the procuring entity of the benefits of free and open competition.
- c) Rejects a proposal for award of a contract if PPRA determines that the firm or individual recommended for award, any of its personnel, or its agents, or its subconsultants, sub-contractors, service providers, suppliers and/ or their employees, has, directly or indirectly, engaged in corrupt, fraudulent, collusive, coercive, or obstructive practices in competing for the contract in question;
- d) Pursuant to the Kenya's above stated Acts and Regulations, may sanction or debar or recommend to appropriate authority (ies) for sanctioning and debarment of a firm or individual, as applicable under the Acts and Regulations;
- e) Requires that a clause be included in Tender documents and Request for Proposal documents requiring (i) Tenderers (applicants/proposers), Consultants, Contractors, and Suppliers, and their Sub-contractors, Sub-consultants, Service providers, Suppliers, Agents personnel, permit the PPRA or any other appropriate authority appointed by Government of Kenya to inspect² all accounts, records and other documents relating to the procurement process,

- selection and/or contract execution, and to have them audited by auditors appointed by the PPRA or any other appropriate authority appointed by Government of Kenya; and
- f) Pursuant to Section 62 of the above Act, requires Applicants/Tenderers to submit along with their Applications/Tenders/Proposals a —Self-Declaration Form as included in the procurement document declaring that they and all parties involved in the procurement process and contract execution have not engaged/will not engage in any corrupt or fraudulent practices.

¹For the avoidance of doubt, a party's ineligibility to be awarded a contract shall include, without limitation,

⁽i) applying for pre-qualification, expressing interest in a consultancy, and tendering, either directly or as a nominated sub-contractor, nominated consultant, nominated manufacturer or supplier, or nominated service provider, in respect of such contract, and (ii) entering into an addendum or amendment introducing a material modification to any existing contract.

² Inspections in this context usually are investigative (i.e., forensic) in nature. They involve fact-finding activities undertaken by the Investigating Authority or persons appointed by the Procuring Entity to address specific matters related to investigations/audits, such as evaluating the veracity of an allegation of possible Fraud and Corruption, through the appropriate mechanisms. Such activity includes but is not limited to: accessing and examining a firm's or individual's financial records and information, and making copies thereof as relevant; accessing and examining any other documents, data and information (whether in hard copy or electronic format) deemed relevant for the investigation/audit, and making copies thereof as relevant; interviewing staff and other relevant individuals; performing physical inspections and site visits; and obtaining third party verification of information.

TENDERER INFORMATION FORM

[The tenderer shall fill in this Form in accordance with the instructions indicated below. No alterations to its format shall be permitted and no substitutions shall be accepted.] submission] **Tender Name and Identification**.....[Insert identification Alternative No.: [insert identification No if this is a Tender for an alternative] Page_____of__ pages 1. Tenderer's Name [insert Tenderer's legal name] 2. In case of JV, legal name of each member: [insert legal name of each member in JV] 3. Tenderer's actual or intended country of registration: [insert actual or intended country of registration] 4. Tenderer's year of registration: [insert Tenderer's year of registration] 5. Tenderer's Address in country of registration: [insert Tenderer's legal address in country of registration] 6. Tenderer's Authorized Representative Information Name: [insert Authorized Representative's name] Address: [insert Authorized Representative's Address] Telephone/Fax numbers: [insert Authorized Representative's telephone/fax numbers] Email Address: [insert Authorized Representative's email address] 7. Attached are copies of original documents of [check the box(es) of the attached original documents] For Kenyan Tenderers a current tax clearance certificate or tax exemption certificate issued by the Kenya Revenue Authority in accordance with ITT 3.14. □ Articles of Incorporation (or equivalent documents of constitution or association), and/or documents of registration of the legal entity named above, in accordance with ITT 3.4. In case of JV, letter of intent to form JV or JV agreement, in accordance with ITT 3.1. In case of state-owned enterprise or institution, in accordance with ITT 4.6 documents establishing: (i) Legal and financial autonomy (ii) Operation under commercial law (iii) Establishing that the tenderer is not under the supervision of the Procuring Entity 2. Included are the organizational chart and list of Board of Directors.

TENDERER'S ELIGIBILITY- CONFIDENTIAL BUSINESS QUESTIONNAIRE FORM

a) Instruction to Tenderer

Tender is instructed to complete the particulars required in this Form, one form for each entity if Tender is a JV. Tenderer is further reminded that it is an offence to give false information on this Form.

A. Tenderer's details

	ITEM	DESCRIPTION
1	Name of the Procuring Entity	Kenyatta National Hospital
2	Name of the Tenderer	
3	Full Address and Contact Details of the Tenderer.	
	1. Country	
	2. City	
	3. Location	
	4. Building	
	5. Floor	
	6. Postal Address	
	Name and email of contactperson.	
4	Reference Number of the Tender	KNH/T/114/2023-2025
5	Date and Time of Tender Opening	26 TH April 2023
6	Current Trade License No and Expiring date	
7	Maximum value of business which the Tenderer handles.	
8	MINIOTO I	

General and Specific Details

b)	b) Sole Proprietor, provide the following details.						
N	Name in full						
C	ountr	y of Origin		Citizenship			
c)	I	Partnership, provide the fo	ollowing details.	_			
		Names of Partners	Nationality	Citizenship	% Shares owned		
	1						
	2						
	3						
(d)	(d) Registered Company, provide the following details.						
i)	Private or public Company						
ii)	State	e the nominal and issued	capital of the Compan	y-			

Nominal Kenya Shillings (Equivalent)	
Issued Kenya Shillings (Equivalent)	

iii) Give details of Directors as follows.

	Names of Director	Nationality	Citizenship	%	Shares
				owned	
1					
2					
3					

(e) **DISCLOSURE OF INTEREST**- Interest of the Firm in the Procuring Entity.

(i)	Are there any person/persons in (Name of Procuring Entity) who	has an interest
	or relationship in this firm? Yes/No	

If yes, provide details as follows.

	Names of Person	Designation in the Procuring Entity	Interest or Relationship with Tenderer
1			
2			
3			

(ii) Conflict of interest disclosure

	Type of Conflict	Disclosure YES OR NO	If YES provide details of the relationship with Tenderer
1	Tenderer is directly or indirectly controlled by or is under common control with another tenderer.		
2	Tenderer receives or has received any direct or indirect subsidy from another tenderer.		
3	Tenderer has the same legal representative as another tenderer		
4	Tender has a relationship with another tenderer, directly or through common third parties that puts it in a position to influence the tender of another tenderer, or influence the decisions of the Procuring Entity regarding this tendering process.		
5	Any of the Tenderer's affiliates participated as a consultant in the preparation of the design or technical specifications of the works that are the subject of the tender.		
6	Tenderer would be providing goods, works, non-consulting services or consulting services during implementation of the		

	Type of Conflict	Disclosure YES OR NO	If YES provide details of the relationship with Tenderer
	contract specified in this Tender Document.		
7	Tenderer has a close business or family relationship with a professional staff of the Procuring Entity who are directly or indirectly involved in the preparation of the Tender document or specifications of the Contract, and/or the Tender evaluation process of such contract.		
8	Tenderer has a close business or family relationship with a professional staff of the Procuring Entity who would be involved in the implementation or supervision of the Contract.		
9	Has the conflict stemming from such relationship stated in item 7 and 8 above been resolved in a manner acceptable to the Procuring Entity throughout the tendering process and execution of the Contract?		

/0	C
(f)	Certification
(1)	Сеппсаноп

On behalf of the Tenderer, I certify that the information	ation given above is correct.
Full Name	
Title or Designation	
'Signature)	(Date)

TENDERER'S JV MEMBERS INFORMATION FORM

*The tenderer shall fill in this Form in accordance with the instructions indicated below. The following table shall be filled in for the tenderer and for each member of a Joint

Venture]]. No.:....[insert identification No if this is a Tender for an alternative]. of Tenderer's Name: [insert Tenderer's legal name] Tenderer's JV Member's name: [insert JV's Member legal name] 3. Tenderer's JV Member's country of registration: [insert JV's Member country of registration] 4. Tenderer's JV Member's year of registration: [insert JV's Member year of registration] 5. Tenderer's JV Member's legal address in country of registration: [insert JV's Member legal address in country of registration] Tenderer's JV Member's authorized representative information 6. Name: [insert name of JV's Member authorized representative] Address: [insert address of JV's Member authorized representative] Telephone/Fax numbers: [insert telephone/fax numbers of JV's Member authorized representative] Email Address: [insert email address of JV's Member authorized representative] 7. Attached are copies of original documents of [check the box(es) of the attached original documents l Articles of Incorporation (or equivalent documents of constitution or association), and/or registration documents of the legal entity named above, in accordance with ITT 4.4. In case of a state-owned enterprise or institution, documents establishing legal and financial autonomy, operation in accordance with commercial law, and that they are not under the supervision of the Procuring Entity, in accordance with ITT 4.6. 8. Included are the organizational chart, a list of Board of Directors, and the beneficial ownership.

FORM OF TENDER SECURITY-[Option 1—Demand Bank Guarantee]

45

46

Be	neficiary:
Re	quest forTenders No:
Da	nte:
	ENDER GUARANTEE No.:
Gu	arantor:
1.	We have been informed that
2.	Furthermore, we understand that, according to the Beneficiary's conditions, Tenders must be supported by a Tender guarantee.
3.	At the request of the Applicant, we, as Guarantor, hereby irrevocably undertake to pay the Beneficiary any sum or sums not exceeding in total an amount of() upon receipt by us of the Beneficiary's complying demand, supported by the Beneficiary's statement, whether in the demand itself or a separate signed document accompanying or identifying the demand, stating that either the Applicant:
(a)	has withdrawn its Tender during the period of Tender validity set forth in the Applicant's Letter of Tender (—the Tender Validity Period®), or any extension thereto provided by the Applicant; or
b) 1	having been notified of the acceptance of its Tender by the Beneficiary during the Tender Validity Period or any extension there to provided by the Applicant, (i) has failed to execute the contract agreement, or (ii) has failed to furnish the Performance.
4.	This guarantee will expire: (a) if the Applicant is the successful Tenderer, upon our receipt of copies of the contract agreement signed by the Applicant and the Performance Security and, or (b) if the Applicant is not the successful Tenderer, upon the earlier of (i) our receipt of a copy of the Beneficiary's notification to the Applicant of the results of the Tendering process; or (ii) thirty days after the end of the Tender Validity Period.
5.	Consequently, any demand for payment under this guarantee must be received by us at the office indicated above on or before that date.
	[signature(s)]

Note: All italicized text is for use in preparing this form and shall be deleted from the final product.

59

FORMAT OF TENDER SECURITY [Option 2–Insurance Guarantee]

TEND	DER GUARANTEE No.:
1.	Whereas
2.	KNOW ALL PEOPLE by these presents that WE
	(Currency and guarantee amount) for which payment well and truly to be made to the said Procuring Entity, the Guarantor binds itself, its successors and assigns, jointly and severally, firmly by these presents.
	Sealed with the Common Seal of the said Guarantor thisday of 20
3.	NOW, THEREFORE, THE CONDITION OF THIS OBLIGATION is such that if the Applicant:
	a) has withdrawn its Tender during the period of Tender validity set forth in the Principal's Letter of Tender (-the Tender Validity Period), or any extension thereto provided by the Principal; or
	b) having been notified of the acceptance of its Tender by the Procuring Entity during the Tender Validity Period or any extension thereto provided by the Principal; (i) failed to execute the Contract agreement; or (ii) has failed to furnish the Performance Security, in accordance with the Instructions to tenderers (- TT) of the Procuring Entity's Tendering document.
	then the guarantee undertakes to immediately pay to the Procuring Entity up to the above amount upon receipt of the Procuring Entity's first written demand, without the Procuring Entity having to substantiate its demand, provided that in its demand the Procuring Entity shall state that the demand arises from the occurrence of any of the above events, specifying which event(s) has occurred.
4.	This guarantee will expire: (a) if the Applicant is the successful Tenderer, upon our receipt of copies of the contract agreement signed by the Applicant and the Performance Security and, or (b) if the Applicant is not the successful Tenderer, upon the earlier of (i) our receipt of a copy of the Beneficiary's notification to the Applicant of the results of the Tendering process; or (ii)twenty-eight days after the end of the Tender Validity Period.
5.	Consequently, any demand for payment under this guarantee must be received by us at the office indicated above on or before that date.
	[Date] [Signature of the Guarantor]
	[Witness] [Seal]

 $Note: All \ italicized \ text \ is for \ use \ in \ preparing \ this form \ and \ shall \ be \ deleted \ from \ the \ final \ product.$

FORM OF TENDER-SECURING DECLARATION

[The E	Bidder shall complete this Form in accordance with the instructions indicated]
Date:	[insert date (as day, month and year) of Tender Submission]
Tende	r No.:[Insert number of tendering process]
То:	[insert complete name of
Purcho	aser] I/We, the undersigned, declare that:
	I/We understand that, according to your conditions, bids must be supported by a Tender-Securing Declaration.
	I/We accept that I/we will automatically be suspended from being eligible for tendering in any contract with the Purchaser for the period of time of[insert number of months or years] starting on[insert date], if we are in breach of our obligation(s) under the bid conditions, because we – (a) have withdrawn our tender during the period of tender validity specified by us in the Tendering Data Sheet; or (b) having been notified of the acceptance of our Bid by the Purchaser during the period of bid validity, (i) fail or refuse to execute the Contract, if required, or (ii) fail or refuse to furnish the Performance Security, in accordance with the instructions to tenders.
	I/We understand that this Tender Securing Declaration shall expire if we are not the successful Tenderer(s), upon the earlier of:
	a) our receipt of a copy of your notification of the name of the successful Tenderer; or
	b) thirty days after the expiration of our Tender.
:	I/We understand that if I am/we are/in a Joint Venture, the Tender Securing Declaration must be in the name of the Joint Venture that submits the bid, and the Joint Venture has not been legally constituted at the time of bidding, the Tender Securing Declaration shall be in the names of all future partners as named in the letter of intent.
Signed	<u>1</u> :
Capaci	ity / title (director or partner or sole proprietor, etc.)
Name:	
Duly a	uthorized to sign the bid for and on behalf of[insert complete name of
Tender	rer]. Dated on
signing	g].
Seal or	r stamp.

MANUFACTURER'S AUTHORIZATION FORM

[The tenderer shall require the Manufacturer to fill in this Form in accordance with the instructions indicated. This letter of authorization should be on the letterhead of the Manufacturer and should be signed by a person with the proper authority to sign documents that are binding on the Manufacturer. The tenderer shall include it in its Tender, if so indicated in the **TDS.**]

Date:	[insert date (as day, mo	onth and year) of	f Tender sub	omission]	
ITT	No.:[Insert	number	of	ITT	
process] Alt	ternative No[inse	ert identification N	o if this is a		
Tender for	an alternative]				
То	[Insert complete name of	Procuring			
Entity] WH	EREAS				
of Manufactur purpose of		manufactured], orize [insert com ving Goods, mar	having fac oplete name oufactured	ctories at [insert e of tenderer] to so by us	full address of ubmit a Tender the
•	extend our full guarantee and war of Contract, with respect to the C	•			
Signed	[Insert signature(s) of	authorized repres	entative(s) c	of the Manufacturer]	
Name:	[Insert complete name	(s) of authorized	representat	tive(s) of the Manuj	facturer]
Title	[Insert title]				
Dated on_	_day of	,	[insert dat	re of signing]	



Section V - Schedule of Requirements Technical specifications

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
SPINE IMPLANTS SPECIFICATIONS		
Note/ The spine implants below MUST include		
mesh cage set Mesh round 10*60mm		
Mesh round12x90mm		
Mesh round14x90mm		
Mesh round19x90mm		
Mesh round25x90mm		
Mesh round25xl30mm25x!30mm		
Note/ The spine implants below MUST include		
Anterior cervical cage set		
Cervical I/F Cages14x4mm 7°		
Cervical I/F Cages 1 4x5m m 7°		
Cervical I/F Cages14x6mm 7°		
Cervical 1/F Cages14x7mm 7°		
Note/ The spine implants below MUST include Anterior cervical Plate set		
Cobra II OC Screws(1)4.5x6mm		
Cobra ll OC Screws(1)4.Sx8mm		
Cobra 11 OC Screws(1)4.Sx!Omm		
Cobra 11 OC Screws <l>4.5xl2mm</l>		
6Cobra II OC Screws(1)5.25x6mm		
Cobra II OC Screws(1}5.25x8mm		
Cobra II OC Screws(1)5.25xJOmm		
Cobra II OC Plates3lmm		
Cobra II OC Plates37mm		
Cobra II OC Plates45mm		
Note/ The spine implants below MUST include Lateral Mass Screw Set		
Cobra II OC Lateral Washer		
COBRA II CROSSLINK HOOKS		
Cobra II Rods(1)3.5x60mm		
Cobra II Rods <j>3.Sx80mm</j>		
Cobra II Rods 3.5X100mm		
Cobra II Rods<1>3.5xl20mm		
Cobra II Rods <j>3.5xl40mm</j>		
Cobra II Rods <j>3.5xl80mm</j>		
Note/ The spine implants below MUST include Lateral Mass screw set		
Cobra II Rods<1>3.5x260mm		
Cobra II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws<1>3.5xl2mm		
Cool II II didition I coloic belons (17 5.5 Albinin		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Cobra II Multiaxial Pedicle Scre.ws <i>3.Sxl4mm</i>		
Cobra 11 Multiaxial Pedicle Screws <i>3.5x!6mm</i>		
Cobra II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws<1>3.5xl8mm		
Cobra II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws<1>3.5x20mm		
Cobra II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws<1>3.5x22mm		
Cobra II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws <i>3.5x24mm</i>		
Cobra Il Multiaxial Pedicle Screws <i>3.sx26mm</i>		
Cobra II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws <i>3.5x28mm</i>		
Cobra II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws <ll3.5x30mm< td=""><td></td><td></td></ll3.5x30mm<>		
Cobra II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws<1>4.0x12mm		
Cobra II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws <i>4.0xl4mm</i>		
Cobra II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws<1>4.0x!6mm		
Cobra II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws<1>4.0x!Smm		
Cobra II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws<1>4.0x20mm		
Cobra II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws<1>4.0x20mm		
Cobra II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws<1>4.0x24mm		
Cobra 11 Multiaxial Pedicle Screws<1>4.0x26mm		
Cobra 11 Multiaxial Pedicle Screws <l>4.0x28mm</l>		
Cobra 11 Multiaxial Pedicle Screws<114.0x30mm		
Note/ The spine implants below MUST include pedicle screw set		
Cobra II Inner Screws		
Cobra ll Prolonged Inner Screws		
Cobra II Standard Hook-small		
Cobra II Standard Hook-big		
Cobra JI Lateral Standard hook-small		
Cobra II Lateral Standard hook-bis		
Note/ The spine implants below MUST include		
pedicle screw set		
CUPID MULTIAXIAL REDUCTION PEDICLE		
SCREW 5.6X30MM CUPID MULTIAXIAL REDUCTION PEDICLE		
SCREW 5.6X35MM		
CUPID MULTIAXIAL REDUCTION PEDICLE SCREW 5.6X40MM		
CUPID MULTIAXIAL REDUCTION PEDICLE		
SCREW 5.6X45MM		
CUPID MULTIAXIAL REDUCTION PEDICLE SCREW 5.6X50MM		
CUPID MULTIAXIAL REDUCTION PEDICLE		
SCREW 6.1X30MM		
CUPID MULTIAXIAL REDUCTION PEDICLE SCREW 6.1X35MM		
CUPID MULTIAXIAL REDUCTION PEDICLE		
SCREW 6.1X40MM		
CUPID MULTIAXIAL REDUCTION PEDICLE SCREW 6.1X45MM		
	1	

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
CUPID MULTIAXIAL REDUCTION PEDICLE		
SCREW 6.1X50MM		
CUPID MULTIAXIAL REDUCTION PEDICLE SCREW 6.6X30MM		
CUPID MULTIAXIAL REDUCTION PEDICLE		
SCREW 6.6X35MM		
CUPID MULTIAXIAL REDUCTION PEDICLE SCREW 6.6X40MM		
CUPID MULTIAXIAL REDUCTION PEDICLE		
SCREW 6.6X45MM		
CUPID MULTIAXIAL REDUCTION PEDICLE SCREW 6.6X50MM		
CUPID CAP		
CUPID ROD 5.6X55MM		
CUPID ROD 5.6X65MM		
CUPID ROD 5.6X75MM		
CUPID ROD 5.6X85MM		
CUPID ROD 5.6X95MM		
CUPID ROD 5.6X105MM		
CUPID ROD 5.6X115MM		
CUPID ROD 5.6X125MM		
CUPID ROD 5.6X135MM		
CUPID ROD 5.6X145MM		
CUPID ROD 5.6X155MM		
CUPID ROD 5.6X165MM		
CUPID ROD 5.6X250MM		
0CUPID ROD 5.6X400MM		
POLYNICES II PEDICLE SCREWS 5.0X25MM		
POLYNICES II PEDICLE SCREWS 5.0X30MM		
POLYNICES II PEDICLE SCREWS 5.0X35MM		
POLYNICES II PEDICLE SCREWS 5.0X40MM		
POLYNICES II PEDICLE SCREWS 5.0X45MM		
POLYNICES II PEDICLE SCREWS 5.5X25MM		
POLYNICES II PEDICLE SCREWS 5.5X30MM		
POLYNICES II PEDICLE SCREWS 5.5X35MM		
POLYNICES II PEDICLE SCREWS 5.5X40MM		
POLYNICES II PEDICLE SCREWS 5.5X45MM		
POLYNICES II PEDICLE SCREWS 6.0X30MM		
POLYNICES II PEDICLE SCREWS 6.0X35MM		
POLYNICES II PEDICLE SCREWS 6.0X40MM		
POLYNICES II PEDICLE SCREWS 6.0X45MM		
Polynices II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws4.5x25mm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws4.5x30mm		
rotytices it ividitaxiai redicie screws4.5x30inm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Polynices II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws 4.5 * 35mm		
Polvnices II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws4.5x40mm		
olynices II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws4.5x45mm		
POLYNICES II MULTIAXIAL PEDICLLESCREW 5.0*25M		
Polvnices II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws5.0x30mm		
Polynices JI Multiaxial Pedicle Screws5.0x35mm		
Polynices 11 Multiaxial Pedicle Screws5.0x40mm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws5.0x45mm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws.s.uxsumm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws.s.sxsumm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws5.5x35mm		
Polynices Il Multiaxial Pedicle Screws.5.5 * 40mm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws5.5x45mm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws.s.sxsumm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws6.0x30mm		
Polvnices II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws6.0x35mm		
Polvnices II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws6.0x40mm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws6.0x45mm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws6.0x50mm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws6.0x55mm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws6.5x30mm		
5olynices II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws6.5x35mm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Peclicle Screws6.5x40mm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws 6.5* 45mm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Peclicle Screws 6.5 * 50mm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws.e.sxssmm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws7.0xJOmm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws7.0x35mm		
Polvnlces II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws7.0x40mm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws7.0x45mm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws7.0x50mm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Pedicle Screws7.0x55mm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Reduction pedivcle screws,		
5.5*35mm Polynices II Multiaxial Reduction Pedicle Screws		
5.5 * 40mm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Reduction Pedicle Screws5.Sx45mm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Reduction Pedicle Screws5.SxSOmm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Reduction Pedicle Screws6.0x30mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Polynices II Multiaxial Reduction Pedicle Screws6.0x35mm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Reduction Pedicle Screws6.0x40mm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Reduction Pedicle Screws6.0x45mm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Reduction Pedicle Screws 6.0*50mm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Reduction Pedicle Screws6.0x55mm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Reduction Pedicle Screws6.5x30mm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Reduction Pedicle Screws6.5x35mm		
PolynicesII Multiaxial Reduction Pedicle Screws.s.sxanmm		
PolynicesIIMultiaxialReduction Pcdicle Screws6.5x4Smm		
Polynices II Multiaxial Reduction Pedicle Screws6.5x50mm		
PolynicesII Multiaxial ReductionPedicle Screws 5.5*55MM		
Polynices II Pedicle Screws Cap		
Polynices Pedicle Hook standard		
Polynices Laminar Hook wide8.0mm		
Polynices Laminar Hook narrow6.Smm		
Polynices Laminar Hook narrow8.0mm		
Polynices Rods6.0x55mm		
Polynices Rods6.0x60mm		
Polynices Rods6.0x65mm		
Polynices Rods6.0x70mm		
Polynices Rods6.0x75mm		
Polynices Rods6.0x80mm		
Polynices Rods6.0x90mm		
Polynices Rods6.0xI00mm		
Polynices Rods 6.0 * 110mm		
Polynices Rods6.0x120mm		
Polynices Rods6.0x130mm		
Polynices Rods6.0x140mm		
Polynices Rods6.0x150mm		
Polynices Rods6.0xl60mm		
Polynices Rods6.0xl80mm		
Polynices Rods6.0x200mm		
Polynices Rods6.0x500mm		
Crosslink Straight Adjustable36-41mm		
Crosslink Straight Adjustable41-51mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Crosslink Straight Adjustable51-70mm		
Note/ The spine implants below MUST include Anterior Cervical plate set.		
Ceres Anterior Cervical Plates22mm		
Ceres Anterior Cervical Plates25mm		
Ceres Anterior Cervical Plates27mm		
Ceres Anterlor Cervical Plates29mm		
Ceres Anterior Cervical Plates31mm		
Ceres Anterior Cervical Plates33mm		
Ceres Anterior Cervical Plates35mm		
Ceres Anterior Cervical Plates37mm		
Ceres Anterior Cervical Plates39mm		
Ceres Anterior Cervical Plates41mm		
Ceres Anterior Cervical Plates43mm		
Ceres Anterior Cervical Plates45mm		
Ceres Anterior Cervical Plates47mm		
Ceres Anterior Cervical Plates49mm		
Ceres Anterior Cervical Plates51mm		
Ceres Anterior Cervical Plates53mm		
Ceres Anterior Cervical Plates54mm		
Ceres Anterior Cervical Plates57mm		
Ceres Anterior Cervical Plates60mm		
Ceres Anterior Cervical Plates63mm		
Ceres Anterior Cervical Plates66mm		
Ceres Anterior Cervical Plates69mm		
Ceres Anterior Cervical Platcs72mm		
Ceres Anterior Cervical Plates75mm		
Ceres Anterior Cervical Plates78mm		
Ceres Screws self-tapping 4.5xl2mm		
Ceres Screws self-tapping 4.5x14mm		
Ceres Screws self-tapping 4.5x16mm		
Ceres Revision I Graft Screws 4.8xl2mm		
Ceres Revision I Graft Screws 4.8 * 14mm		
Ceres Revision I Graft Screws 4.8x I 6m m		
Ceres Screws self-drllling 4.5 * 12mm		
Ceres Screws self-drilling 4.5 * 14mm		
Ceres Screws self-drilling 4.5 * 16mm		
TRAUMA IMPLANTS SPECIFICATIONS		
FLXBLE RMR SHFT DD		
REAMER 8.5MM		

Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include K-wira set		
l		
Trocar K wires 0.8×70mm		
Trocar K wires 0.8×110mm		
Trocar K wires 0.8×120mm		
Trocar K wires 0.8×250mm		
Itam Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Trocar K wires 1.0×120mm		
Trocar K wires 1.0×150mm		
Trocar K wires 1.0×250mm		
Trocar K wires 1.0×300mm		
Trocar K wires 1.2×120mm		
Trocar K wires 1.2×150mm		
Trocar K wires 1.2×200mm		
Trocar K wires 1.2×250mm		
Trocar K wires 1.5×100mm		
Trocar K wires 1.5×120mm		
Trocar K wires 1.6×150mm		
Trocar K wires 1.5×200mm		
Trocar K wires 1.5×220mm		
Trocar K wires 1.5×250mm		
Trocar K wires 1.5×300mm		
Trocar K wires 2.0×150mm		
Trocar K wires 2.0×200mm		
Trocar K wires 2.0×250mm		
Trocar K wires 2.0×300mm		
Trocar K wires 2.5×150mm		
Trocar K wires 2.5×200mm		
Trocar K wires 2.5×250mm		
Trocar K wires 2.5×280mm		
Trocar K wires 2.5×300mm		
Trocar K wires 3.0×250mm		
Trocar K wires 3.0×300mm		
Trocar K wires 3.5×300mm		
Trocar K wires 4.0×250mm		
Trocar K wires 4.5×300mm		
K-wire threaded ?1.6×100mm		
Threaded pin 1.6×180mm		
K-wire ?2.5×150mm		
Threaded pin 2.5×230mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Threaded pin 2.5×280mm		
Threaded pin 2.5×300mm		
K-wire threaded ?1.2×100mm		
Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include		
Ex -Fix set Schanz Screw self-drilling ?2.5×80mm		
Schanz Screw self-drilling ?3×65mm		
Schanz Screw self-drilling ?3×80mm		
Schanz Screws self-drilling ?4×100mm		
Schanz Screws self-drilling ?4×125mm		
Schanz Screws self-drilling ?4×150mm		
Schanz Screws self-drilling ?5×125mm		
Schanz Screws self-drilling ?5×150mm		
Schanz Screws self-drilling ?5×175mm		
Schanz Screws self-drilling ?5×200mm		
Schanz Screws ?4×125mm		
Schanz Screws ?4×150mm		
Schanz Screws ?5×125mm		
Schanz Screws ?5×175mm		
Schanz Screws ?5×200mm		
Pre-drilled Cortical Screws ?4×70		
Pre-drilled Cortical Screws ?4×80		
Pre-drilled Cortical Screws ?6×100		
Pre-drilled Cortical Screws ?6×110		
Pre-drilled Cortical Screws ?6×120		
Pre-drilled Cortical Screws ?6×150		
Pre-drilled Cortical Screws ?6×170		
Pre-drilled Cortical Screws ?6×180		
Pre-drilled Cortical Screws ?6×200		
Self-Drilling Cortical Screws ?2×100		
Kirschner Wires ?2×350		
Self-Drilling Cortical Screws ?6×150		
Self-Drilling Cortical Screws ?6×210		
Self-Drilling Cortical Screws ?6×220		
Self-Drilling Cortical Screws ?6×230		
Self-Drilling Cortical Screws ?6×250		
Pre-drilled Cortical screws ?4.5×80		
Pre-drilled Cortical screws ?4.5×100		
Pre-drilled Cortical screws ?4.5×120		
BRIDGE I/F CAGES, 8x22mm, pt		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
BRIDGE I/F CAGES, 8x26mm, pt		
BRIDGE I/F CAGES, 8x32mm, pt		
BRIDGE I/F CAGES, 8x36mm, pt		
BRIDGE I/F CAGES, 10x22mm, pt		
BRIDGE I/F CAGES, 10x26mm, pt		
BRIDGE I/F CAGES, 10x32mm, pt		
BRIDGE I/F CAGES, 10x36mm, pt		
BRIDGE I/F CAGES, 12x22mm, pt		
BRIDGE I/F CAGES, 12x26mm, pt		
BRIDGE I/F CAGES, 12x32mm, pt		
BRIDGE I/F CAGES, 12x36mm, pt		
BRIDGE I/F CAGES, 14x22mm, pt		
BRIDGE I/F CAGES, 14x26mm, pt		
BRIDGE I/F CAGES, 14x32mm, pt		
BRIDGE I/F CAGES, 14x36mm, pt		
ATREMIS LUMBAR CAGES 7MM		
ATREMIS LUMBAR CAGES 8MM		
ATREMIS LUMBAR CAGES 9MM		
ATREMIS LUMBAR CAGES 10MM		
ATREMIS LUMBAR CAGES 11MM		
21711012 ATREMIS LUMBAR CAGES 12MM		
ATREMIS LUMBAR CAGES 13MM		
5 ARTEMIS LUMBAR CAGES 7MM		
5 ARTEMIS LUMBAR CAGES 8MM		
5 ARTEMIS LUMBAR CAGES 9MM		
5 ARTEMIS LUMBAR CAGES 10MM		
5 ARTEMIS LUMBAR CAGES 11MM		
5 ARTEMIS LUMBAR CAGES 12MM		
5 ARTEMIS LUMBAR CAGES 13MM		
Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include Small fragment locking plate/screw set		
Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4H		
Locking Compression Plates 3.5 5H		
Locking Compression Plates 3.5 6H		
Locking Compression Plates 3.5 7H		
Locking Compression Plates 3.5 8H		
Locking Compression Plates 3.5 9H		
Locking Compression Plates 3.5 10H		
Locking Compression Plates 3.5 11H		
Locking Compression Plates 3.5 12H		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include Small fragment locking plate/screw set.		
Distal Dorsal Humeral Locking Compression Plates		
3.5 Right 6+3H Distal Dorsal Humeral Locking Compression Plates		
3.5 Right 6+5H Distal Dorsal Humeral Locking Compression Plates		
3.5 Right 6+7H		
Distal Dorsal Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 6+9H		
Distal Dorsal Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 6+14H		
Distal Dorsal Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 6+3H		
Distal Dorsal Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 6+5H		
Distal Dorsal Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 6+7H		
Distal Dorsal Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 6+9H		
Distal Dorsal Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 6+14H		
Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5 6H		
Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5 7H		
Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5 8H		
Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5 9H		
Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5 10H		
Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5 11H		
Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5 12H		
Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5 14H		
Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5 16H		
Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5 18H		
Proximal Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5		
short 3H Proximal Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5		
short 5H Proximal Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5		
long 5H		
Proximal Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 long 6H		
Proximal Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5		
long 8H Proximal Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5		
long 10H		
Proximal Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 long 12H		
Clavicular Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 3+2H		
Clavicular Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 3+3H		
lavicular Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 3+5H		
Clavicular Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right		

3+7H Clavicular Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 3+2H Clavicular Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 3+3H Clavicular Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 3+5H Clavicular Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 3+7H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 3+7H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 3+5H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 3+5H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 3+7H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 3+7H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 3+7H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 3+7H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 3+7H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5-13H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5-15H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5-15H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5-16H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5-18H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5-19H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5-11H Meta	Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Clavicular Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 3+3H Clavicular Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 3+5H Clavicular Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 3+7H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+13H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+13H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+5H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+9H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+9H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+11H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+3H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+3H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+6H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+7H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+8H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+1H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+1H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+1H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+11H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+13H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+15H Note The Trauma implants below MUST include large fragment locking /plate screw set Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 4H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 6H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 7H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H	3+7H		
3.3 H Clavicular Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 3.4 H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 3.7 H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4.4 H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4.4 TH Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4.4 TH Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4.9 H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4.9 H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4.9 H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4.9 H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4.5 5.3 H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4.5 5.5 H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5 5.5 5.5 H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5 5.4 S Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5 5.5 S.5 S.5 H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5 5.5 S.5 S.5 S.5 S.5 S.5 S.5 S.5 S.5 S	Clavicular Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 3+2H		
Clavicular Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 3-5H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 3-17H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+3H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+5H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+5H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+5H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+1H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5-33H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5-3-3H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5-45H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5-5-6H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5-5-7-7-7-7-7-7-7-7-7-7-7-7-7-7-7-7-7-			
3+5H Clavicular Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 3+7H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+3H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+5H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+7H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+9H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+9H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+19H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+3H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+3+H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+5H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+6H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+8H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+8H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+9H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+15H Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include large fragment locking /plate screw set Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 4H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 5H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H			
Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+3H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+5H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+5H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+9H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+1H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+3H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+3H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+5H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+6H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+6H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+6H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+8H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+9H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+9H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+11H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+15H Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include large fragment locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+15H Cocking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 4H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 5H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 7H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H			
Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+3H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+7H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+9H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+9H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+1H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+3H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+4H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+5H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+5H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+6H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+7H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+8H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+9H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+11H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+13H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+15H Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include large fragment locking /plate screw set Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 4H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 5H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 8H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H	Clavicular Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 3+7H		
Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+5H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+7H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+7H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+19H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 4H Docking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 4H Docking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 8H Docking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Docking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Docking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Docking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H			
Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+7H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+9H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+19H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+3H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+3H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+4H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+5H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+6H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+7H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+8H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+9H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+9H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+11H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+13H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+15H Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include large fragment locking /plate screw set Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 4H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 6H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 7H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H	Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates		
Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+9H Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5 4+11H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+3H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+3H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+5H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+6H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+6H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+7H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+8H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+9H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+11H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+13H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+13H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+15H Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include large fragment locking /plate screw set Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 4H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 6H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 7H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H	Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates		
Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 3.5.4+11H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+3H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+4H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+5H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+6H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+7H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+7H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+8H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+9H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+11H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+13H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+15H Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include large fragment locking /plate screw set Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 4H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 6H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 7H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 8H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H	Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates		
3.5 4+11H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+3H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+4H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+5H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+6H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+7H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+7H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+8H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+9H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+11H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+13H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+13H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+15H Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include large fragment locking /plate screw set Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 4H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 6H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 8H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H			
5+3H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+4H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+5H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+6H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+7H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+7H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+8H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+9H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+11H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+13H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+15H Note The Trauma implants below MUST include large fragment locking /plate screw set Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 4H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 5H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 7H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H	3.5 4+11H		
5+4H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+5H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+6H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+7H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+8H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+8H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+9H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+11H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+13H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+13H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+15H Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include large fragment locking /plate screw set Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 4H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 6H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 7H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H	5+3H		
5+5H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+6H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+7H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+8H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+9H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+11H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+13H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+13H Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include large fragment locking /plate screw set Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 4H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 5H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 7H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 8H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H	5+4H		
5+6H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+7H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+8H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+9H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+11H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+13H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+13H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+15H Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include large fragment locking /plate screw set Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 4H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 5H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 7H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 8H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H			
5+7H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+8H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+9H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+11H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+13H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+13H Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include large fragment locking /plate screw set Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 4H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 6H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 7H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H			
5+8H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+9H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+11H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+13H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+15H Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include large fragment locking /plate screw set Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 4H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 5H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 7H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 8H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H			
5+9H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+11H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+13H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+15H Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include large fragment locking /plate screw set Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 4H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 5H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 6H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 7H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H	1 1		
5+11H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+13H Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+15H Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include large fragment locking /plate screw set Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 4H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 5H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 6H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 7H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H	Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5		
Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates 3.5/4.5 5+15H Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include large fragment locking /plate screw set Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 4H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 5H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 6H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 7H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H			
Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include large fragment locking /plate screw set Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 4H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 5H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 6H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 7H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 8H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H	5+13H		
Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include large fragment locking /plate screw set Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 4H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 5H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 6H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 7H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 8H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H			
Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 4H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 5H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 6H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 7H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 8H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H	Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include		
Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 6H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 7H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 8H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H			
Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 7H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 8H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H	Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 5H		
Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 7H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 8H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H	Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 6H		
Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H			
Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H			
Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H			
Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H			
Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 12H			
<u> </u>			
Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 13H	Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 13H		
Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 14H			
Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 narrow 16H			

Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Right 7H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Right 7H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Right 9H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Right 11H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Right 13H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Right 13H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 5H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 7H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 9H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 11H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 13H Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include small fragment locking plate/screw set Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 10H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 12H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 12H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 11H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 12H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 10H	Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Right 7H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Right 11H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Right 13H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Right 13H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 5H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 7H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 9H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 19H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 19H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 11H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 13H Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include small fragment locking plate/screw set Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 6H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 10H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 11H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 12H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 14H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 10H	• 1		
Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Right 9H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Right 11H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Right 13H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 5H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 7H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 9H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 11H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 11H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 13H Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include small fragment locking plate/screw set Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 6H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 10H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 12H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 12H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 10H	• 1		
Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Right 11H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Right 13H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 5H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 7H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 9H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 11H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 13H Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include small fragment locking plate/screw set Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 6H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 10H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 12H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 12H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 6H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 10H	Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0		
Right 13H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 5H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 7H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 9H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 11H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 11H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 13H Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include small fragment locking plate/screw set Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 10H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 12H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 12H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 6H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 10H	• 1		
Left 5H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 7H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 9H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 11H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 13H Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include small fragment locking plate/screw set Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 10H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 12H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 14H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 6H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 6H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 10H	5 1		
Left 7H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 9H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 11H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 13H Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include small fragment locking plate/screw set Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 6H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 10H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 12H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 12H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 14H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 6H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 10H	• 1		
Left 9H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 11H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 13H Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include small fragment locking plate/screw set Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 6H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 10H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 12H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 12H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 14H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 10H	Left 7H		
Left 11H Distal Femoral Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 Left 13H Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include small fragment locking plate/screw set Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 6H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 10H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 12H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 14H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 6H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 10H	Left 9H		
Left 13H Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include small fragment locking plate/screw set Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 6H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 10H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 12H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 14H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 6H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 10H	Left 11H		
small fragment locking plate/screw set Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 6H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 10H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 12H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 14H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 6H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 10H			
Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 6H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 10H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 12H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 14H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 6H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 10H			
Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 10H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 12H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 14H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 6H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 10H	Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 4H		
Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 10H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 12H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 14H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 6H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 10H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 10H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 10H			
Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 12H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 14H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 6H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 10H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 10H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 10H	Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 8H		
Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 14H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 6H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 10H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 10H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 12H	10H		
14H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 4H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 6H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 10H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 12H	12H		
Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 6H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 10H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 12H			
Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 10H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 12H	Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 4H		
Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 10H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 12H	Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 6H		
Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 12H	Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 8H		
12H	Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 10H		
Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left	12H		
14H			
Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include large fragment locking plate/screw set			
MIS Distal Femoral Plates Right 5H	MIS Distal Femoral Plates Right 5H		
MIS Distal Femoral Plates Right 7H	MIS Distal Femoral Plates Right 7H		
MIS Distal Femoral Plates Right 9H	MIS Distal Femoral Plates Right 9H		
MIS Distal Femoral Plates Right 11H	MIS Distal Femoral Plates Right 11H		
MIS Distal Femoral Plates Left 5H	MIS Distal Femoral Plates Left 5H		
MIS Distal Femoral Plates Left 7H	MIS Distal Femoral Plates Left 7H		
MIS Distal Femoral Plates Left 9H	MIS Distal Femoral Plates Left 9H		
MIS Distal Femoral Plates Left 11H	MIS Distal Femoral Plates Left 11H		
MIS Distal Femoral Plates Left 13H	MIS Distal Femoral Plates Left 13H		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
MIS Proximal Lateral Tibia Plates Right 5H		
MIS Proximal Lateral Tibia Plates Right 7H		
MIS Proximal Lateral Tibia Plates Right 9H		
MIS Proximal Lateral Tibia Plates Right 11H		
MIS Proximal Lateral Tibia Plates Right 13H		
MIS Proximal Lateral Tibia Plates Left 5H		
MIS Proximal Lateral Tibia Plates Left 7H		
MIS Proximal Lateral Tibia Plates Left 9H		
MIS Proximal Lateral Tibia Plates Left 11H		
MIS Proximal Lateral Tibia Plates Left 13H		
Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include		
Small fragment locking plate/screw set Locking Lateral Distal Fibula Plates 2.7/3.5 Right		
5+3H		
Locking Lateral Distal Fibula Plates 2.7/3.5 Right 5+4H		
Locking Lateral Distal Fibula Plates 2.7/3.5 Right		
5+5H Locking Lateral Distal Fibula Plates 2.7/3.5 Right		
5+6H		
Locking Lateral Distal Fibula Plates 2.7/3.5 Right		
5+7H Locking Lateral Distal Fibula Plates 2.7/3.5 Right		
5+9H		
Locking Lateral Distal Fibula Plates 2.7/3.5 Right 5+11H		
Locking Lateral Distal Fibula Plates 2.7/3.5 Right		
5+13H Locking Lateral Distal Fibula Plates 2.7/3.5 Left		
5+3H		
Locking Lateral Distal Fibula Plates 2.7/3.5 Left 5+4H		
Locking Lateral Distal Fibula Plates 2.7/3.5 Left		
5+5H Locking Lateral Distal Fibula Plates 2.7/3.5 Left		
5+6H		
Locking Lateral Distal Fibula Plates 2.7/3.5 Left 5+7H		
Locking Lateral Distal Fibula Plates 2.7/3.5 Left 5+9H		
Locking Lateral Distal Fibula Plates 2.7/3.5 Left 5+11H		
Locking Lateral Distal Fibula Plates 2.7/3.5 Left 5+13H		
Reconstruction Locking Plates 3.5 5H		
Reconstruction Locking Plates 3.5 6H		
Reconstruction Locking Plates 3.5 7H		
Reconstruction Locking Plates 3.5 8H		
Reconstruction Locking Plates 3.5 9H		
Reconstruction Locking Plates 3.5 10H		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Reconstruction Locking Plates 3.5 11H		
Reconstruction Locking Plates 3.5 12H		
Reconstruction Locking Plates 3.5 13H		
Reconstruction Locking Plates 3.5 14H		
Reconstruction Locking Plates 3.5 15H		
Reconstruction Locking Plates 3.5 16H		
Reconstruction Locking Plates 3.5 18H		
22552003 Reconstruction Locking Plates 5.0 3H		
Reconstruction Locking Plates 5.0 4H		
Reconstruction Locking Plates 5.0 5H		
Reconstruction Locking Plates 5.0 6H		
Reconstruction Locking Plates 5.0 7H		
Reconstruction Locking Plates 5.0 9H		
Reconstruction Locking Plates 5.0 11H		
Reconstruction Locking Plates 5.0 12H		
Reconstruction Locking Plates 5.0 13H		
Reconstruction Locking Plates 5.0 14H		
Reconstruction Locking Plates 5.0 15H		
Reconstruction Locking Plates 5.0 16H		
Calcaneal Locking Plates Right		
Calcaneal Locking Plates Left		
Clavicular Locking S-Plates 3.5 Right 6H		
Clavicular Locking S-Plates 3.5 Right 7H		
Clavicular Locking S-Plates 3.5 Right 8H		
Clavicular Locking S-Plates 3.5 Right 9H		
Clavicular Locking S-Plates 3.5 Right 10H		
Clavicular Locking S-Plates 3.5 Right 12H		
Clavicular Locking S-Plates 3.5 Left 6H		
Clavicular Locking S-Plates 3.5 Left 7H		
Clavicular Locking S-Plates 3.5 Left 8H		
Clavicular Locking S-Plates 3.5 Left 9H		
Clavicular Locking S-Plates 3.5 Left 10H		
Distal Lateral Radius Locking Compression Plates 2.7 5H		
Distal Lateral Radius Locking Compression Plates 2.7		
6H Dietal Dercal Radius Leaking Compression Oblique		
Distal Dorsal Radius Locking Compression Oblique L-Plates 2.7 Right 3+3H		
Distal Dorsal Radius Locking Compression Oblique		
L-Plates 2.7 Right 3+4H Distal Dorsal Radius Locking Compression Oblique		
L-Plates 2.7 Left 3+3H		
Distal Dorsal Radius Locking Compression Oblique		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
L-Plates 2.7 Left 3+4H		
Distal Dorsal Radius Locking Compression T-Plates 2.7 4H		
Distal Dorsal Radius Locking Compression T-Plates 2.7 5H		
Distal Dorsal Radius Locking Compression T-Plates 2.7 6H		
Distal Dorsal Radius Locking Compression T-Plates 2.7 7H		
Distal Dorsal Radius Locking Compression T-Plates 2.7 8H		
Distal Dorsal Radius Locking Compression L-Plates II 2.7 Right 3H		
Distal Dorsal Radius Locking Compression L-Plates II 2.7 Right 4H		
Distal Dorsal Radius Locking Compression L-Plates II 2.7 Left 3H Distal Dorsal Radius Locking Compression L-Plates		
II 2.7 Left 4H Distal Radius Volar Column Plates I 2.7 Right 9+3H		
Distal Radius Volar Column Plates I 2.7 Right 9+4H		
Distal Radius Volar Column Plates I 2.7 Right 9+5H		
Distal Radius Volar Column Plates I 2.7 Left 9+3H		
Distal Radius Volar Column Plates I 2.7 Left 9+4H		
Distal Radius Volar Column Plates I 2.7 Left 9+5H		
Distal Radius Volar Column Plates II 2.7 Right 8+3H		
Distal Radius Volar Column Plates II 2.7 Right 8+4H		
Distal Radius Volar Column Plates II 2.7 Right 8+5H		
Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Distal Radius Volar Column Plates II 2.7 Right 8+6H		
Distal Radius Volar Column Plates II 2.7 Right 8+8H		
Distal Radius Volar Column Plates II 2.7 Right 8+10H		
Distal Radius Volar Column Plates II 2.7 Right 8+12H		
Distal Radius Volar Column Plates II 2.7 Left 8+3H		
Distal Radius Volar Column Plates II 2.7 Left 8+4H		
Distal Radius Volar Column Plates II 2.7 Left 8+5H		
Distal Radius Volar Column Plates II 2.7 Left 8+6H		
22560208 Distal Radius Volar Column Plates II 2.7 Left 8+8H		
Distal Radius Volar Column Plates II 2.7 Left 8+10H		
Distal Radius Volar Column Plates II 2.7 Left 8+12H		
Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 II right 8+4H		
Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 II right 8+6H		
Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 II right 8+8H		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 II right 8+10H		
Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 II Left 8+4H		
Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 II Left		
8+6H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 II Left		
8+8H Distal Tibia Locking Compression Plates 3.5 II Left		
8+10H		
Clavicular Reconstruction LCP Plate 3.5 Right 6H		
Clavicular Reconstruction LCP Plate 3.5 Right 7H		
Clavicular Reconstruction LCP Plate 3.5 Right 8H		
Clavicular Reconstruction LCP Plate 3.5 Left 6H		
Clavicular Reconstruction LCP Plate 3.5 Left 7H		
Clavicular Reconstruction LCP Plate 3.5 Left 8H		
Distal Radius LCP Plate Volar 2.7 Right 5+3H		
Distal Radius LCP Plate Volar 2.7 Right 5+4H		
Distal Radius LCP Plate Volar 2.7 Right 5+5H		
Distal Radius LCP Plate Volar 2.7 Right 5+6H		
Distal Radius LCP Plate Volar 2.7 Right 5+8H		
Distal Radius LCP Plate Volar 2.7 Left 5+3H		
Distal Radius LCP Plate Volar 2.7 Left 5+4H		
Distal Radius LCP Plate Volar 2.7 Left 5+5H		
Distal Radius LCP Plate Volar 2.7 Left 5+6H		
Distal Radius LCP Plate Volar 2.7 Left 5+8H		
Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Distal Radius LCP Plate Volar 2.7 Left 5+10H		
Olecranal Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 4H		
Olecranal Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 6H		
Olecranal Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Right 8H		
Olecranal Locking Compression Plates 3.5 right 10H		
Olecranal Locking Compression Plates 3.5 right 12H		
Olecranal Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 4H		
Olecranal Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 6H		
Olecranal Locking Compression Plates 3.5 Left 8H		
Locking Compression Plates 3.5 left 10H		
Olecranal Locking Compression Plates 3.5 left 12H		
LCP Anterolateral Distal Tibia L Plate 3.5 Right 9H		
LCP Anterolateral Distal Tibia L Plate 3.5 Right 11H		
LCP Anterolateral Distal Tibia L Plate 3.5 Right 13H		
LCP Anterolateral Distal Tibia L Plate 3.5 Right 15H		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
LCP Anterolateral Distal Tibia L Plate 3.5 Right 17H		
LCP Anterolateral Distal Tibia L Plate 3.5 Right 19H		
LCP Anterolateral Distal Tibia L Plate 3.5 Left 9H		
LCP Anterolateral Distal Tibia L Plate 3.5 Left 11H		
LCP Anterolateral Distal Tibia L Plate 3.5 Left 13H		
LCP Anterolateral Distal Tibia L Plate 3.5 Left 15H		
Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include large fragment locking plate/screw set		
Proximal Lateral Femoral LCP Plate right 5+4H		
Proximal Lateral Femoral LCP Plate right 5+6H		
Proximal Lateral Femoral LCP Plate right 5+8H		
Proximal Lateral Femoral LCP Plate right 5+10H		
Proximal Lateral Femoral LCP Plate right 5+12H		
Proximal Lateral Femoral LCP Plate left 5+4H		
Proximal Lateral Femoral LCP Plate left 5+6H		
Proximal Lateral Femoral LCP Plate left 5+8H		
Proximal Lateral Femoral LCP Plate left 5+10H		
Proximal Lateral Femoral LCP Plate left 5+12H		
Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include Small fragment locking plate/screw set		
22578110 ANTRAL CLVR LCP PLATE 2.7/3.5 RT		
10H 22578111 Anterolateral Clavicular LCP Plate 2.7/3.5		
Right 11H		
22578112 ANTRAL CLVR LCP PLATE 2.7/3.5 RT 12H		
22578114 Anterolateral Clavicular LCP Plate 2.7/3.5 Right 14H		
22578115 Anterolateral Clavicular LCP Plate 2.7/3.5 Right 15H		
22578210 Anterolateral Clavicular LCP Plate 2.7/3.5		
Left 10H 22578211 Anterolateral Clavicular LCP Plate 2.7/3.5		
Left 11H		
22578212 ANTRAL CLVR LCP PLATE 2.7/3.5 LT 12H		
22578213 Anterolateral Clavicular LCP Plate 2.7/3.5 Left 13H		
22579106 Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 2.7/3.5 Right 3+3 H		
22579108 Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 2.7/3.5 Right 3+5 H		
22579110 Distal Medial Humeral Locking		
Compression Plates 2.7/3.5 Right 3+7 H		
22579112 Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 2.7/3.5 Right 3+9 H		
Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 2.7/3.5 Left 3+3 H		
Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 2.7/3.5 Left 3+5 H		
2.113.3 Lon JtJ 11	<u> </u>	

Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 2.7/3.5 Left 3+9 H Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include large fragment locking plate/screw set Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 6H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 7H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 8H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 12H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 13H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 14H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 15H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 16H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 17H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 18H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 18H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 18H Locking dedial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+7H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+1H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+8H	Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 2.7/3.5 Left 3+9 H Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include large fragment locking plate/screw set Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 6H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 7H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 8H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 12H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 12H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 14H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 15H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 16H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 17H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 18H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 18H Locking dedial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+7H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+1H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+1H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+1H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+11H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+14H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+17H			
large fragment locking plate/screw set Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 6H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 8H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 12H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 13H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 13H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 14H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 16H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 16H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 16H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 18H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+7H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+9H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+1H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+10H ocking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+11H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+12H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+3+3H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+3+3H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+6H	Distal Medial Humeral Locking Compression Plates 2.7/3.5 Left 3+9 H		
Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 6H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 7H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 8H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 12H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 13H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 13H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 15H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 15H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 16H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 17H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 18H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+7H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+8H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+9H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+11H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+11H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+3H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+14H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+14H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+14H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+3H			
Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 7H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 8H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 12H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 13H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 13H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 15H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 15H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 16H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 17H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 18H Locking medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+7H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+8H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+9H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+10H ocking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+11H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+12H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+6H			
Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 8H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 12H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 13H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 13H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 14H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 15H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 16H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 17H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 18H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+7H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+7H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+9H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+11H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+12H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+7H			
Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 9H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 12H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 13H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 13H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 14H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 15H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 16H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 17H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 18H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+7H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+9H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+10H ocking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+11H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+12H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+3+3H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+3+3H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+3+3H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+7H			
Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 10H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 12H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 13H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 14H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 15H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 16H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 16H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 17H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 18H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+8H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+9H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+11H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+12H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+3+14H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H			
Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 11H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 12H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 13H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 14H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 15H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 16H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 16H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 17H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 18H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+7H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+8H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+9H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+10H ocking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+11H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+12H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+3H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+7H	<u> </u>		
Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 12H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 13H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 14H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 15H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 16H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 17H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 17H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 18H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+8H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+9H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+11H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+11H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+3+1H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+3+1H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+7H			
Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 13H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 14H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 15H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 16H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 17H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 18H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+8H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+9H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+10H ocking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+11H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+12H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+3H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+7H			
Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 14H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 15H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 16H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 17H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 18H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+7H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+8H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+9H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+10H ocking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+11H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+3+1 Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+3+1 Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+7H			
Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 15H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 16H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 17H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 18H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+7H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+8H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+9H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+11H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+11H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+7H			
Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 16H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 17H Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 18H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+7H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+8H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+9H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+10H ocking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+11H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+12H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+7H	Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 14H		
Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 17H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+7H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+8H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+9H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+10H ocking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+11H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+12H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+3H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+7H	Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 15H		
Locking Compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 18H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+7H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+8H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+9H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+10H ocking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+11H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+12H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+7H	Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 16H		
Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+7H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+8H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+9H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+10H ocking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+11H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+12H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+3H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+7H	Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 17H		
Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+7H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+8H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+9H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+10H ocking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+11H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+12H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+7H	Locking compression Plates 4.5/5.0 broad 18H		
Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+7H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+8H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+9H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+10H ocking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+11H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+12H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+7H	Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+4H		
Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+7H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+8H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+9H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+10H ocking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+11H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+12H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+7H	Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+5H		
Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+8H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+9H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+10H ocking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+11H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+12H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+7H	Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+6H		
Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+9H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+10H ocking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+11H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+12H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+7H	Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+7H		
Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+10H ocking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+11H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+12H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+7H	Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+8H		
ocking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+11H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+12H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+7H	Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+9H		
Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+12H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+7H	Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+10H		
Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+7H	ocking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+11H		
Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+4H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+7H	Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+12H		
Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+5H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+7H	Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate right 3+13H		
Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+7H	Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+4H		
Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+7H	Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+5H		
	Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+6H		
Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+8H	Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+7H		
	Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+8H		
Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+9H	Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+9H		
Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+10H	Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+10H		
Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+11H	Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+11H		
Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+12H	Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+12H		
Locking Medial Proximal Tibial plate left 3+13H			
Locking Proximal Tibial Plate right 3+4H			
Locking Proximal Tibial Plate right 3+5H			
Locking Proximal Tibial Plate right 3+6H			

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Locking Proximal Tibial Plate right 3+7H		
Locking Proximal Tibial Plate right 3+8H		
Locking Proximal Tibial Plate right 3+9H		
Locking Proximal Tibial Plate right 3+10H		
Locking Proximal Tibial Plate left 3+4H		
Locking Proximal Tibial Plate left 3+5H		
Locking Proximal Tibial Plate left 3+6H		
Locking Proximal Tibial Plate left 3+7H		
Locking Proximal Tibial Plate left 3+8H		
Locking Proximal Tibial Plate left 3+9H		
Locking Proximal Tibial Plate left 3+10H		
Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include		
Small fragment locking plate/ screw set / pelvice set Distal Dorsal Humeral Locking Compression Plates 2.7/3.5 Right 6+3H		
Distal Dorsal Humeral Locking Compression Plates 2.7/3.5 Right 6+5H		
Distal Dorsal Humeral Locking Compression Plates 2.7/3.5 Right 6+7H		
Distal Dorsal Humeral Locking Compression Plates 2.7/3.5 Right 6+9H		
Distal Dorsal Humeral Locking Compression Plates 2.7/3.5 Left 6+3H		
Distal Dorsal Humeral Locking Compression Plates 2.7/3.5 Left 6+5H		
Distal Dorsal Humeral Locking Compression Plates 2.7/3.5 Left 6+7H		
Distal Dorsal Humeral Locking Compression Plates 2.7/3.5 Left 6+9H		
Pelvic Locking Reconstruction Plate 3.5 8H		
Pelvic Locking Reconstruction Plate 3.5 10H		
Pelvic Locking Reconstruction Plate 3.5 12H		
Pelvic Locking Reconstruction Plate 3.5 14H		
Pelvic Locking Reconstruction Plate 3.5 16H		
Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include mini fragment locking plate /screw set		
Straight Plates 0.6mm thickness 4H		
Straight Plates 0.6mm thickness 18H		
Straight Plates 0.6mm thickness with stem 2H		
Straight Plates 0.6mm thickness with stem 4H		
Straight Plates 0.6mm thickness with stem 6H		
Orbital Plates 0.6mm thickness curved 8H		
Orbital Plates 0.6mm thickness curved 10H		
Orbital Plates 0.6mm thickness curved 12H		
L-Plate 0.6mm thickness Right with stem 5H		
L-Plate 0.6mm thickness Left with stem 5H		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Y-Plate 0.6mm thickness with long stem 6H		
Double Y-Plate 0.6mm thickness with stem 6H		
Burr Hole Cover 0.6mm thickness 6H		
1.5mm Mesh Plates 0.6mm thickness 45×55mm		
1.5mm Mesh Plates 0.6mm thickness 70×80mm		
1.5mm Mesh Plates 0.6mm thickness 105×105mm		
1.5mm Mesh Plates 0.6mm thickness 206×206mm		
1.5mm Mesh Plates 0.4mm thickness 45×55mm		
1.5mm Mesh Plates 0.4mm thickness 105×105mm		
1.5mm Mesh Plates 0.4mm thickness 206×206mm		
Straight Plates 1.0mm thickness 4H		
Straight Plates 1.0mm thickness 18H		
Straight Plates 1.0mm thickness with stem 2H		
Straight Plates 1.0mm thickness with stem 4H		
Straight Plates 1.0mm thickness with stem 6H		
L-Plates 1.0mm thickness Right with stem 5H		
L-Plates 1.0mm thickness Left with stem 5H		
Y-Plates 1.0mm thickness with long stem 6H		
Double Y-Plates 1.0mm thickness with stem 6H		
2.0mm Mesh Plates 1.0mm thickness 60×80mm		
2.0mm Mesh Plates 1.0mm thickness 120×120mm		
2.0mm Mesh Plates 1.0mm thickness 205×205mm		
Straight Mandible Reconstruction Plates 2.5mm		
thickness 8H		
Maxillofacial ******* Straight Mandible Deconstruction Plates 2.5 mm		
Straight Mandible Reconstruction Plates 2.5mm thickness 12H		
Straight Mandible Reconstruction Plates 2.5mm		
thickness 24H Mandible Reconstruction L-Plates 2.5mm thickness		
Right 5+10H		
Mandible Reconstruction L-Plates 2.5mm thickness		
Right 6+14H Mandible Reconstruction L-Plates 2.5mm thickness		
Right 6+18H		
Mandible Reconstruction L-Plates 2.5mm thickness Left 5+10H		
Mandible Reconstruction L-Plates 2.5mm thickness		
Left 6+14H		
Mandible Reconstruction L-Plates 2.5mm thickness Left 6+18H		
Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include		
Small/mini fragment locking plate screw set		
GUIDE WIRE 2.5MM		
THREADED PIN 2.5MM		
Locking Plate 2.4 Straight 4H		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Locking Plate 2.4 Straight 5H		
Locking Plate 2.4 Straight 6H		
Locking Plate 2.4 Straight 7H		
Locking Plate 2.4 Straight 8H		
Locking Plate 2.4 Straight 10H		
Locking Condylar Plate 2.4 2+7H		
Locking Y-Plate 2.4 3+7H		
Locking T-Plate 2.4 2+7H		
Locking T-Plate 2.4 3+7H		
Locking Plate 2.7 Straight 4H		
Locking Plate 2.7 Straight 5H		
Locking Plate 2.7 Straight 6H		
Locking Plate 2.7 Straight 7H		
Locking Plate 2.7 Straight 8H		
Locking Plate 2.7 Straight 9H		
Locking Plate 2.7 Straight 10H		
Locking Condylar Plate 2.7 2+7H		
Locking T-Plate 2.7 2+3H		
Locking L-Plate 2.7 Right 2+3H		
Locking L-Plate 2.7 Left 2+3H		
Locking L-Plate 2.7Oblique Right 2+3H		
Locking L-Plate 2.7Oblique Left 2+3H		
X Locking Plate large		
X Locking Plate small		
Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include		
Large fragment locking plate screw set PRX LAT TIBIA LCK COMP PLATES 5.0		
R5+3HPT		
PRX LAT TIBIA LCK COMP PLATES 5.0		
R5+4HPT PRX LAT TIBIA LCK COMP PLATES 5.0		
R5+5HPT		
PRX LAT TIBIA LCK COMP PLATES 5.0 R5+7HPT		
PRX LAT TIBIA LCK COMP PLATES 5.0		
R5+9HPT		
PRX LAT TIBIA LCK COMP PLATES 5.0 R5+11HPT		
PRX LAT TIBIA LCK COMP PLATES 5.0		
R5+13HPT		
PRX LAT TIBIA LCK COMP PLATES 5.0 L5+3HPT		
PRX LAT TIBIA LCK COMP PLATES 5.0 L5+4HPT		
PRX LAT TIBIA LCK COMP PLATES 5.0		
L5+5HPT		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
PRX LAT TIBIA LCK COMP PLATES 5.0 L5+7HPT		
PRX LAT TIBIA LCK COMP PLATES 5.0 L5+9HPT		
PRX LAT TIBIA LCK COMP PLATES 5.0 L5+11HPT		
PRX LAT TIBIA LCK COMP PLATES 5.0 L5+13HPT		
Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include Small fragment locking plate screw set		
ANTLTRL DISTL TIBIA L LCK COMP PLT 3.5 R4+5HPT		
ANTLTRL DISTL TIBIA L LCK COMP PLT 3.5 R4+7HPT		
ANTLTRL DISTL TIBIA L LCK COMP PLT 3.5 R4+9HPT		
ANTLTRL DISTL TIBIA L LCK COMP PLT 3.5 R4+11HPT		
ANTLTRL DISTL TIBIA L LCK COMP PLT 3.5 L4+5HPT		
ANTLTRL DISTL TIBIA L LCK COMP PLT 3.5 L4+7HPT		
ANTLTRL DISTL TIBIA L LCK COMP PLT 3.5 L4+9HPT		
ANTLTRL DISTL TIBIA L LCK COMP PLT 3.5 L4+11HPT		
DISTAL TIBIA LCKNG COMP PLT II 2.7/3.5 R8+4HPT		
DISTAL TIBIA LCKNG COMP PLT II 2.7/3.5 R8+6HPT		
DISTAL TIBIA LCKNG COMP PLT II 2.7/3.5 R8+8HPT		
DISTAL TIBIA LCKNG COMP PLT II 2.7/3.5 R8+10HPT		
DISTAL TIBIA LCKNG COMP PLT II 2.7/3.5 L8+4HPT		
DISTAL TIBIA LCKNG COMP PLT II 2.7/3.5 L8+6HPT		
DISTAL TIBIA LCKNG COMP PLT II 2.7/3.5 L8+8HPT		
DISTAL TIBIA LCKNG COMP PLT II 2.7/3.5 L8+10HPT		
Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include		
Small fragment locking plate screw set / pelvice set PRXML MED POSTR TIBIAL LCKNG COMP PLT		
3.53+3HPT PRXML MED POSTR TIBIAL LCKNG COMP PLT		
3.53+4HPT PRXML MED POSTR TIBIAL LCKNG COMP PLT 3.53+6HPT		
PRXML MED POSTR TIBIAL LCKNG COMP PLT 3.53+8HPT		
PRXML MED POSTR TIBIAL LCKNG COMP PLT 3.53+10HPT		
DISTAL MEDIAL TIBIA LCKNG COMP PLT WITH TIP 2.7/3.5 R9+4HPT		
DISTAL MEDIAL TIBIA LCKNG COMP PLT		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
WITH TIP 2.7/3.5 R9+6HPT		
DISTAL MEDIAL TIBIA LCKNG COMP PLT WITH TIP 2.7/3.5 R9+8HPT		
DISTAL MEDIAL TIBIA LCKNG COMP PLT		
WITH TIP 2.7/3.5 L9+4HPT		
DISTAL MEDIAL TIBIA LCKNG COMP PLT		
WITH TIP 2.7/3.5 L9+6HPT DISTAL MEDIAL TIBIA LCKNG COMP PLT		
WITH TIP 2.7/3.5 L9+8HPT		
DISTAL MEDIAL HUMERUS LCKNG COMP PLT 2.7/3.5 R3+3HPT		
DISTAL MEDIAL HUMERUS LCKNG COMP PLT		
2.7/3.5 R3+5HPT		
DISTAL MEDIAL HUMERUS LCKNG COMP PLT		
2.7/3.5 R3+7HPT DISTAL MEDIAL HUMERUS LCKNG COMP PLT		
2.7/3.5 L3+3HPT		
DISTAL MEDIAL HUMERUS LCKNG COMP PLT		
2.7/3.5 L3+5HPT		
DISTAL MEDIAL HUMERUS LCKNG COMP PLT 2.7/3.5 L3+7HPT		
OLECRANON LCKNG COMP PLT 2.7/3.5		
R8+4HPT		
OLECRANON LCKNG COMP PLT 2.7/3.5		
R8+6HPT OLECRANON LCKNG COMP PLT 2.7/3.5		
R8+8HPT		
OLECRANON LCKNG COMP PLT 2.7/3.5 L8+4HPT		
OLECRANON LCKNG COMP PLT 2.7/3.5		
L8+6HPT		
OLECRANON LCKNG COMP PLT 2.7/3.5 L8+8HPT		
Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include		
mini fragment locking plate screw set		
2-Hole Locking Plate 2H		
Locking Strut Plate 1.5		
Rotation Correction Locking Plate 2.0		
Mini H Locking Plate 2.0		
Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include Small fragment locking plate screw set		
RECONST CLAVR LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 R6HPT		
RECONST CLAVR LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 R7HPT		
RECONST CLAVR LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 R8HPT		
RECONST CLAVR LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 L6HPT		
RECONST CLAVR LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 L7HPT		
RECONST CLAVR LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 L8HPT		
ANTRL CLAVR LCK COMP PLATE 2.7/3.5 R7+3HPT		
ANTRL CLAVR LCK COMP PLATE 2.7/3.5		
R7+4HPT ANTRL CLAVR LCK COMP PLATE 2.7/3.5		
ANTAL CLAVA LCA COMIT FLATE 2.1/3.3		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
R7+5HPT		
ANTRL CLAVR LCK COMP PLATE 2.7/3.5 L7+3HPT		
ANTRL CLAVR LCK COMP PLATE 2.7/3.5 L7+4HPT		
ANTRL CLAVR LCK COMP PLATE 2.7/3.5 L7+5HPT		
DSTL RDS CLMN LCK PLT II 2.4/2.7 R8 +3HPT		
DSTL RDS CLMN LCK PLT II 2.4/2.7 R8 +4HPT		
DSTL RDS CLMN LCK PLT II 2.4/2.7 R8 +5HPT		
DSTL RDS CLMN LCK PLT II 2.4/2.7 L8 +3HPT		
DSTL RDS CLMN LCK PLT II 2.4/2.7 L8 +4HPT		
Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include		
Small fragment locking plate screw set		
DISTAL LATRL FEM LCK COMP PLATE 5.0 R7+5HPT		
DISTAL LATRL FEM LCK COMP PLATE 5.0 R7+7HPT		
DISTAL LATRL FEM LCK COMP PLATE 5.0 R7+9HPT		
DISTAL LATRL FEM LCK COMP PLATE 5.0		
R7+11HPT DISTAL LATRL FEM LCK COMP PLATE 5.0		
R7+13HPT		
DISTAL LATRL FEM LCK COMP PLATE 5.0 L7+5HPT		
DISTAL LATRL FEM LCK COMP PLATE 5.0 L7+7HPT		
DISTAL LATRL FEM LCK COMP PLATE 5.0 L7+9HPT		
DISTAL LATRL FEM LCK COMP PLATE 5.0		
DISTAL LATRL FEM LCK COMP PLATE 5.0		
L7+13HPT LATRL DISTAL FIB LCK COMP PLATE 2.7/3.5		
R5+3HPT LATRL DISTAL FIB LCK COMP PLATE 2.7/3.5		
R5+4HPT LATRL DISTAL FIB LCK COMP PLATE 2.7/3.5		
R5+5HPT LATRL DISTAL FIB LCK COMP PLATE 2.7/3.5		
R5+6HPT LATRL DISTAL FIB LCK COMP PLATE 2.7/3.5		
L5+3HPT		
LATRL DISTAL FIB LCK COMP PLATE 2.7/3.5 L5+4HPT		
LATRL DISTAL FIB LCK COMP PLATE 2.7/3.5 L5+5HPT		
LATRL DISTAL FIB LCK COMP PLATE 2.7/3.5 L5+6HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 4.5/5.06HPT		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 4.5/5.07HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 4.5/5.08HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 4.5/5.09HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 4.5/5.010HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 4.5/5.011HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 4.5/5.012HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 4.5/5.013HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 4.5/5.014HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 4.5/5.015HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 4.5/5.016HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 4.5/5.017HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 4.5/5.018HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 THICKNESS		
3.25HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 THICKNESS 3.26HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 THICKNESS		
3.27HPT STRT LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 THICKNESS		
3.28HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 THICKNESS		
3.29HPT STRT LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 THICKNESS		
3.210HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 THICKNESS 3.211HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 THICKNESS		
3.212HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 THICKNESS 2.05HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 THICKNESS		
2.06HPT STRT LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 THICKNESS		
2.07HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 THICKNESS		
2.08HPT STRT LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 THICKNESS		
2.010HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 THICKNESS 2.012HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 THICKNESS		
3.86HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 THICKNESS 3.87HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 THICKNESS 3.88HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 THICKNESS 3.89HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 THICKNESS 3.810HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 THICKNESS 3.811HPT		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 THICKNESS 3.812HPT		
STRT LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 THICKNESS		
3.814HPT		
PROX LAT TIBIA L LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 R4+9HPT		
PROX LAT TIBIA L LCK COMP PLATE 3.5		
R4+10HPT		
PROX LAT TIBIA L LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 R4+11HPT		
PROX LAT TIBIA L LCK COMP PLATE 3.5		
R4+12HPT		
PROX LAT TIBIA L LCK COMP PLATE 3.5 R4+13HPT		
PROX LAT TIBIA L LCK COMP PLATE 3.5		
R4+14HPT		
PROX LAT TIBIA L LCK COMP PLATE 3.5		
R4+15HPT PROX LAT TIBIA L LCK COMP PLATE 3.5		
L4+9HPT		
PROX LAT TIBIA L LCK COMP PLATE 3.5		
PROX LAT TIBIA L LCK COMP PLATE 3.5		
L4+11HPT		
PROX LAT TIBIA L LCK COMP PLATE 3.5		
L4+12HPT PROX LAT TIBIA L LCK COMP PLATE 3.5		
L4+13HPT		
PROX LAT TIBIA L LCK COMP PLATE 3.5		
L4+14HPT PROX LAT TIBIA L LCK COMP PLATE 3.5		
L4+15HPT		
DSTL RDS TC VP II 2.4/2.7 R7 +2HPT		
DSTL RDS TC VP II 2.4/2.7 R7 +3HPT		
DSTL RDS TC VP II 2.4/2.7 L7 +2HPT		
DSTL RDS TC VP II 2.4/2.7 L7 +3HPT		
DSTL RDS CLMN LCK OBLQ T 2.4/2.7 R5 +3HPT		
DSTL RDS CLMN LCK OBLQ T 2.4/2.7 R5 +4HPT		
DSTL RDS CLMN LCK OBLQ T 2.4/2.7 R5 +5HPT		
DSTL RDS CLMN LCK OBLQ T 2.4/2.7 R5 +6HPT		
DSTL RDS CLMN LCK OBLQ T 2.4/2.7 R5 +7HPT		
DSTL RDS CLMN LCK OBLQ T 2.4/2.7 L5 +3HPT		
DSTL RDS CLMN LCK OBLQ T 2.4/2.7 L5 +4HPT		
DSTL RDS CLMN LCK OBLQ T 2.4/2.7 L5 +5HPT		
DSTL RDS CLMN LCK OBLQ T 2.4/2.7 L5 +6HPT		
DSTL RDS CLMN LCK OBLQ T 2.4/2.7 L5 +7HPT		
PROX HUML LCK COMP PLATE 3.59+3HPT		
PROX HUML LCK COMP PLATE 3.59+4HPT		
PROX HUML LCK COMP PLATE 3.59+5HPT		
THOME BOIL COM TENTE 5.57 15HI I	<u> </u>	

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
PROX HUML LCK COMP PLATE 3.59+6HPT		
PROX HUML LCK COMP PLATE 3.59+8HPT		
DISTAL DOR HUM LCKNG COMP PLT 2.7/3.5 R6+3HPT		
DISTAL DOR HUM LCKNG COMP PLT 2.7/3.5 R6+5HPT		
DISTAL DOR HUM LCKNG COMP PLT 2.7/3.5		
R6+7HPT		
DISTAL DOR HUM LCKNG COMP PLT 2.7/3.5 L6+3HPT		
DISTAL DOR HUM LCKNG COMP PLT 2.7/3.5 L6+5HPT		
DISTAL DOR HUM LCKNG COMP PLT 2.7/3.5 L6+7HPT		
Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include mini fragment locking plate screw set		
Locking condylar Plate 2.0 2+7H		
Locking Plate 2.0 straight 4H		
Locking Plate 2.0 straight 5H		
Locking Plate 2.0 straight 6H		
Locking Plate 2.0 straight 7H		
Locking Plate 2.0 straight 8H		
Locking Condylar Plate 1.5 2+6H		
Locking Reconstruction Plate 1.5 6H		
Locking Reconstruction Plate 1.5 12H		
Locking T-Plate 2.0 3+7H		
Locking T-adaption Plate 2.0 2+7H		
Locking Y-adaption Plate 2.0 3+7H		
Locking T-Plate 1.5 4+8H		
Locking Plate 1.5 straight 4H		
Locking Plate 1.5 straight 6H		
Locking T-Plate 1.5 3+8H		
Locking Y-Plate 1.5 3+8H		
Note/ The Trauma implants below MUST include Small fragment locking plate screw set		
Distal Radius Volar LCP right 4H		
Distal Radius Volar LCP right 7H		
Distal Radius Volar LCP right 3H		
Distal Radius Volar LCP left 4H		
Distal Radius Volar LCP left 7H		
Must have DHS/DCS to include instrument set		
D.H.S. Plates 135° 3H		
D.H.S. Plates 135° 4H		
D.H.S. Plates 135° 5H		
6 D.H.S. Plates 135° 6H		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
D.H.S. Plates 135° 8H		
D.H.S PLATES 135, 10 H		
D.H.S. Plates 135° 12H		
D.H.S. Plates 135° 14H		
Note/ The implants below MUST include small fragment set loking/non locking set		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 3.5×10mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 3.5×12mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 3.5×14mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 3.5×16mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 3.5×18mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 3.5×20mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 3.5×22mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 3.5×24mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 3.5×26mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 3.5×28mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 3.5×30mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 3.5×32mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 3.5×34mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 3.5×36mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 3.5×38mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 3.5×40mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 3.5×45mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 3.5×50mm		
Belew to have Large fragment (may be locking or non locking set		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 4.5×16mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 4.5×18mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 4.5×20mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 4.5×22mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 4.5×24mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 4.5×26mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 4.5×28mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 4.5×30mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 4.5×32mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 4.5×34mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 4.5×36mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 4.5×38mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 4.5×40mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 4.5×42mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 4.5×44mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Cortex Screws fully threaded 4.5×46mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 4.5×48mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 4.5×50mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 4.5×52mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 4.5×54mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 4.5×56mm		
Cortex Screws fully threaded 4.5×58mm		
Belew to have mini fragment (may be locking or non locking		
1.5mm Screws self drilling 4mm		
1.5mm Screws self drilling 5mm		
1.5mm Screws self drilling 6mm		
1.5mm Screws self drilling 8mm		
1.5mm Screws self tapping 4mm		
1.5mm Screws self tapping 5mm		
1.5mm Screws self tapping 6mm		
1.5mm Screws self tapping 8mm		
2.0mm Screws self drilling 6mm		
2.0mm Screws self drilling 8mm		
2.0mm Screws self drilling 10mm		
2.0mm Screws self drilling 12mm		
2.0mm Screws self tapping 6mm		
2.0mm Screws self tapping 8mm		
2.0mm Screws self tapping 10mm		
2.0mm Screws self tapping 12mm		
2.4mm Mandible Screws self tapping 6mm		
2.4mm Mandible Screws self tapping 8mm		
2.4mm Mandible Screws self tapping 10mm		
2.4mm Mandible Screws self tapping 12mm		
2.4mm Mandible Screws self tapping 14mm		
2.4mm Mandible Screws self tapping 16mm		
2.4mm Mandible Screws self drilling 6mm		
2.4mm Mandible Screws self drilling 8mm		
2.4mm Mandible Screws self drilling 10mm		
2.4mm Mandible Screws self drilling 12mm		
2.4mm Mandible Screws self drilling 14mm		
2.4mm Mandible Screws self drilling 16mm		
1.7mm Revision Screws self tapping 4mm		
1.7mm Revision Screws self tapping 5mm		
1.7mm Revision Screws self tapping 6mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
1.7mm Revision Screws self tapping 8mm		
2.4mm Revision Screws self tapping 8mm		
2.4mm Revision Screws self tapping 10mm		
2.4mm Revision Screws self tapping 12mm		
2.7mm Mandible Revision Screws 6mm		
2.7mm Mandible Revision Screws 8mm		
2.7mm Mandible Revision Screws 10mm		
2.7mm Mandible Revision Screws 12mm		
2.7mm Mandible Revision Screws 14mm		
2.7mm Mandible Revision Screws 16mm		
2.4mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 6mm		
2.4mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 8mm		
2.4mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 10mm		
2.4mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 12mm		
2.4mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 14mm		
2.4mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 16mm		
Belew to have small fragment (may be locking or non locking		
2.4mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 18mm		
2.4mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 20mm		
2.4mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 22mm		
2.4mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 24mm		
2.4mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 26mm		
2.4mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 28mm		
2.4mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 30mm		
2.4mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 32mm		
2.4mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 34mm		
2.4mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 36mm		
2.4mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 38mm		
2.4mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 40mm		
2.4mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 42mm		
2.4mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 44mm		
2.4mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 46mm		
2.4mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 48mm		
2.4mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 50mm		
2.4mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 52mm		
2.4mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 54mm		
2.4mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 56mm		
2.4mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 58mm		
2.4mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 60mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 6mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 7mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 8mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 9mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 10mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 11mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 12mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 13mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 14mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 16mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 18mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 20mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 22mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 24mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 26mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 28mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 30mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 32mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 34mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 36mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 38mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 40mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 42mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 44mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 46mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 48mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 50mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 52mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 54mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 56mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 58mm		
2.7mm Cortex Screw Self tapping 60mm		
Belew to have Large fragment (may be locking or non locking		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-TAP?4.5×12TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF- TAP?4.5×14TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-		
TAP?4.5×16TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-TAP?4.5×18TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF- TAP?4.5×20TA		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF- TAP?4.5×22TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-TAP?4.5×24TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-		
TAP?4.5×26TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-TAP?4.5×28TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF- TAP?4.5×30TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-		
TAP?4.5×32TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-TAP?4.5×34TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-TAP?4.5×36TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF- TAP?4.5×38TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-TAP?4.5×40TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-TAP?4.5×42TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-TAP?4.5×44TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-TAP?4.5×46TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-TAP?4.5×48TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-		
TAP?4.5×50TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-TAP?4.5×52TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-TAP?4.5×54TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF- TAP?4.5×56TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-TAP?4.5×58TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-		
TAP?4.5×60TA CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-TAP?4.5×62TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-1AP (4.5×621A		
TAP?4.5×64TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-TAP?4.5×65TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-		
TAP?4.5×70TA CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-TAP?4.5×75TA		
Belew to have small fragment (may be locking or		
non locking set		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-TAP?4.5×80TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF- TAP?3.5X12TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-		
TAP?3.5X14TA CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-		
TAP?3.5X16TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF- TAP?3.5X18TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF- TAP?3.5X20TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-		
TAP?3.5X22TA		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-	·	
TAP?3.5X24TA CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-		
TAP?3.5X26TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-		
TAP?3.5X28TA CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-		
TAP?3.5X30TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-		
TAP?3.5X32TA CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-		
TAP?3.5X34TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF- TAP?3.5X36TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-		
TAP?3.5X38TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF- TAP?3.5X40TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-		
TAP?3.5X45TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF- TAP?3.5X50TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF-		
TAP?3.5X55TA		
CORTEX SCRW FULLY THRDSLF- TAP?3.5X60TA		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 4.0×10mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 4.0×12mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 4.0×12mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 4.0×16mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 4.0×18mm		
•		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 4.0×20mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 4.0×22mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 4.0×24mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 4.0×26mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 4.0×28mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 4.0×30mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 4.0×32mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 4.0×34mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 4.0×36mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 4.0×38mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 4.0×40mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 4.0×42mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 4.0×44mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 4.0×46mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 4.0×48mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 4.0×50mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 4.0×52mm		
<u> </u>	I	

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 4.0×55mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 4.0×56mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 4.0×60mm		
Belew must have large fragment set		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 4.0×65mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 4.0×70mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 4.0×12mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 4.0×14mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 4.0×16mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 4.0×18mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 4.0×20mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 4.0×22mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 4.0×24mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 4.0×26mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 4.0×28mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 4.0×30mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 4.0×32mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 4.0×34mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 4.0×36mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 4.0×38mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 4.0×40mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 4.0×42mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 4.0×44mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 4.0×46mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 4.0×48mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 4.0×50mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 4.0×52mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 4.0×54mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 4.0×55mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 4.0×56mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 4.0×60mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 4.0×65mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 6.5×25mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 6.5×30mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 6.5×35mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 6.5×40mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 6.5×45mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 6.5×50mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 6.5×55mm		
-	•	

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 6.5×65mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 6.5×70mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 6.5×75mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 6.5×80mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 6.5×85mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 6.5×90mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 6.5×95mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 6.5×100mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 6.5×105mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 6.5×110mm		
•		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 6.5×115mm		
Cancellous Screws fully threaded 6.5×120mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 16mm Thread		
6.5×35mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 16mm Thread 6.5×40mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 16mm Thread		
6.5×45mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 16mm Thread 6.5×50mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 16mm Thread		
6.5×55mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 16mm Thread 6.5×60mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 16mm Thread		
6.5×65mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 16mm Thread 6.5×70mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 16mm Thread		
6.5×75mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 16mm Thread		
6.5×80mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 16mm Thread		
6.5×85mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 16mm Thread		
6.5×90mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 16mm Thread		
6.5×95mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 16mm Thread		
6.5×100mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 16mm Thread		
6.5×105mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 16mm Thread		
6.5×110mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 16mm Thread 6.5×115mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 16mm Thread		
6.5×120mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×40mm		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread		
6.5×45mm		

Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×55mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×55mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×55mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×65mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×65mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×75mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×75mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×75mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×85mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×85mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×90mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×90mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×100mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×100mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×100mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×10mm Cancellous Screws Iomm thread 7.3×40mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×10mm Cannu	Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×65mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×65mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×65mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×70mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×70mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×70mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×85mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×85mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×95mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×95mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×105mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×10mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×80mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×10mm Cannulated			
6.5×55mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×60mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×60mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×70mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×80mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×85mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×95mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×100mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×100mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×105mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×100mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×100mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×10mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×40mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×60mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×75mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×90mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×10mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws			
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×60mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×65mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×70mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×70mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×70mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×80mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×85mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×85mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×95mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×95mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×105mm Cancellous Screws Infinity threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×105mm Cancellous Screws Infinity threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×105mm Cannulated Screws Infinity threaded 3.5×45mm Cannulated Screws Infinity threaded 7.3×65mm Cannulated Screws Infinity threaded 7.3×65mm Cannulated Screws Infinity threaded 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws Infinity threaded 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws Infinity threaded 7.3×90mm Cannulated Screws Infinity threaded 7.3×10mm Cannulated Screws Infinity threaded 7.3×10m			
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×65mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×75mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×75mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×85mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×95mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×100mm Cancellous Screws farge fragment set or DHS/DCS set Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×40mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×50mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×50mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×50mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×70mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×75mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×75mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×90mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×90mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×90mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm			
6.5x65mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5x70mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5x875mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5x875mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5x85mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5x95mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5x100mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5x105mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5x100mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5x100mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5x100mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5x10mm Cancellous Screws larm thread 7.3x40mm Cancellous Screws 16mm thread 7.3x40mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3x40mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3x50mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3x50mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3x60mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3x70mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3x70mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3x95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3x105mm			
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×70mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×80mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×100mm Cancellous Screws Inmm thread 7.3×40mm Cancellous Screws Inmm thread 7.3×40mm Cannulated Screws Inmm thread 7.3×50mm Cannulated Screws Inmm thread 7.3×70mm Cannulated Screws Inmm thread 7.3×80mm Cannulated Screws Inmm thread 7.3×90mm Cannulated Screws Inmm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws Inmm thread 7.3×105mm	1 2		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×75mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×85mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×85mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×95mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×95mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×95mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×100mm Cancellous Screws 16mm thread 7.3×45mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×45mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×75mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×90mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×90mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×90mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×105mm	Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread		
6.5×75mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×80mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×80mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×80mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×90mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×90mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×100mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×105mm Cancellous Screws 16mm thread 7.3×40mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×40mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×65mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×75mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×80mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×80mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×80mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×105mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×105mm			
6.5×80mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×85mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×90mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×90mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×100mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×105mm Cancellous Screws farment set or DHS/DCS set Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×40mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×45mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×60mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×70mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×75mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×115mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws	* *		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×85mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×90mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×95mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×100mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×100mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×105mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×105mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×100mm Belew must have large fragment set or DHS/DCS set Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×40mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×50mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×50mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×60mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×70mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×80mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×115mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws notched			
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×95mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×95mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×100mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×110mm Belew must have large fragment set or DHS/DCS set Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×40mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×45mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×50mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×50mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×50mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×60mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×60mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×70mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×70mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×80mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×80mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws			
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×90mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×100mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×110mm Belew must have large fragment set or DHS/DCS set Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×40mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×50mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×50mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×60mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×65mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×70mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×70mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×80mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×90mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws notched			
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×95mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×100mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×105mm Belew must have large fragment set or DHS/DCS set Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×40mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×50mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×65mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×70mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×75mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×75mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×80mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×105mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×115mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×115mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws notched	Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread		
6.5×95mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×105mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×105mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×110mm Belew must have large fragment set or DHS/DCS set Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×40mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×45mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×60mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×65mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×65mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×75mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×75mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws			
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×100mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×105mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×40mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×45mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×65mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×65mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×75mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws notched	* *		
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×105mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×110mm Belew must have large fragment set or DHS/DCS set Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×40mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×45mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×50mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×60mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×65mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×65mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×70mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×75mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×80mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×80mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×80mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×90mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×105mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws			
6.5×105mm Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×110mm Belew must have large fragment set or DHS/DCS set Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×40mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×45mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×50mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×65mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×65mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×70mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×75mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×75mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×90mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×90mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×105mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×115mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws			
Cancellous Screws partially threaded 32mm Thread 6.5×110mm Belew must have large fragment set or DHS/DCS set Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×40mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×50mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×60mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×60mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×65mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×70mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×70mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×75mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×80mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×90mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×90mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×115mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws notched			
Belew must have large fragment set or DHS/DCS set Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×40mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×50mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×60mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×65mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×65mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×70mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×75mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×75mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×80mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws notched			
Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×45mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×65mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×65mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×65mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×75mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×90mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×115mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws notched			
Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×40mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×50mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×60mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×65mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×70mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×75mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×80mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×90mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×90mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×115mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×115mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws notched			
Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×65mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×65mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×70mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×75mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×80mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×90mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×115mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws notched			
Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×60mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×65mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×75mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×90mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×105mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×115mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws notched	Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×45mm		
Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×60mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×65mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×75mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×90mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×105mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×115mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws notched	Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×50mm		
Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×65mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×75mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×80mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×90mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×105mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws notched	Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×55mm		
Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×75mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×80mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×90mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×105mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×115mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws notched	Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×60mm		
Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×90mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×105mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×115mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws notched	Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×65mm		
Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×80mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×90mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×105mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×115mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws notched	Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×70mm		
Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×105mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×115mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws notched	Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×75mm		
Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×105mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×115mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws notched	Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×80mm		
Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×105mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×115mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws notched	Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×85mm		
Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×105mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×115mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws notched	Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×90mm		
Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×105mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×115mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws notched	Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×95mm		
Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×115mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws notched	Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×100mm		
Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×115mm Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws notched	Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×105mm		
Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws notched	Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×110mm		
Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws notched	Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×115mm		
Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws notched	Cannulated Screws 16mm thread 7.3×120mm		
	Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws		
Cannulated Screws 32mm thread 7.3×50mm	Washer for 7.3 Cannulated Screws notched		
,	Cannulated Screws 32mm thread 7.3×50mm		

Cannulated Screws 32mm thread 7.3×55mm	
Cannulated Screws 32mm thread 7.3×60mm	
Cannulated Screws 32mm thread 7.3×65mm	
Cannulated Screws 32mm thread 7.3×70mm	
Cannulated Screws 32mm thread 7.3×75mm	
Cannulated Screws 32mm thread 7.3×80mm	
Cannulated Screws 32mm thread 7.3×85mm	
Cannulated Screws 32mm thread 7.3×90mm	
Cannulated Screws 32mm thread 7.3×95mm	
Cannulated Screws 32mm thread 7.3×100mm	
Cannulated Screws 32mm thread 7.3×105mm	
Cannulated Screws 32mm thread 7.3×110mm	
Cannulated Screws 32mm thread 7.3×115mm	
Cannulated Screws 32mm thread 7.3×120mm	
Must have large fragment set	
Cannulated Screws 4.5× 20mm	
CANNULATED SCREWS, 4.5 x 25mm	
CANNULATED SCREWS, 4.5 x 30mm	
CANNULATED SCREWS, 4.5 x 35mm	
CANNULATED SCREWS, 4.5 x 40mm	
CANNULATED SCREWS, 4.5 x 45mm	
CANNULATED SCREWS, 4.5 x 50mm	
CANNULATED SCREWS, 4.5 x 55mm	
CANNULATED SCREWS, 4.5 x 60mm	
CANNULATED SCREWS, 4.5 x 65mm	
CANNULATED SCREWS, 4.5 x 70mm	
Washer for 4.5 Cannulated Screws	
Washer for 4.5 Cannulated Screws notched	
Washer for 4.0 Cancellous Screws	
Washer for 6.5 Cancellous Screws	
Must have small fragment set	
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 3.5×10mm	
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 3.5×12mm	
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 3.5×14mm	
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 3.5×16mm	
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 3.5×18mm	
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 3.5×20mm	
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 3.5×22mm	
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 3.5×24mm	
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 3.5×26mm	

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 3.5×28mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 3.5×30mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 3.5×32mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 3.5×34mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 3.5×36mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 3.5×38mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 3.5×40mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 3.5×45mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 3.5×50mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 3.5×55mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 3.5×60mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 3.5×65mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 3.5×70mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 3.5×75mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 3.5×80mm		
Must have large fragment set		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 5.0×14mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 5.0×16mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 5.0×18mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 5.0×20mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 5.0×22mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 5.0×24mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 5.0×26mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 5.0×28mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 5.0×30mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 5.0×32mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 5.0×34mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 5.0×36mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 5.0×38mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 5.0×40mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 5.0×42mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 5.0×44mm		
Must have large fragment set locking plate/screw		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 5.0×46mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 5.0×48mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 5.0×50mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 5.0×55mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 5.0×60mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 5.0×65mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 5.0×70mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 5.0×75mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 5.0×80mm		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping 5.0×90mm		
Must have mini/small fragment set(locking/non locking		
2.4MM HDLS SCREWS ST 16MM		
2.4MM HDLS SCREWS ST 18MM		
2.4MM HDLS SCREWS ST 19MM		
2.4MM HDLS SCREWS ST 20MM		
2.4MM HDLS SCREWS ST 21MM		
2.4MM HDLS SCREWS ST 22MM		
2.4MM HDLS SCREWS ST 23MM		
2.4MM HDLS SCREWS ST 24MM		
2.4MM HDLS SCREWS ST 25MM		
2.4MM HDLS SCREWS ST 26MM		
2.4MM HDLS SCREWS ST 27MM		
2.4MM HDLS SCREWS ST 28MM		
2.4MM HDLS SCREWS ST 29MM		
2.4MM HDLS SCREWS ST 30MM		
2.4MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 17MM		
2.4MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 18MM		
2.4MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 19MM		
2.4MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 20MM		
2.4MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 21MM		
2.4MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 22MM		
2.4MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 23MM		
2.4MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 24MM		
2.4MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 25MM		
2.4MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 26MM		
2.4MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 27MM		
2.4MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 28MM		
2.4MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 29MM		
2.4MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 30MM		
3MM HDLS C SCREWS ST 17MM		
Must have mini/small fragment set		
3MM HDLS C SCREWS ST 18MM		
3MM HDLS C SCREWS ST 19MM		
3MM HDLS C SCREWS ST 20MM		
3MM HDLS C SCREWS ST 21MM		
3MM HDLS C SCREWS ST 22MM		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
3MM HDLS C SCREWS ST 23MM		
3MM HDLS C SCREWS ST 24MM		
3MM HDLS C SCREWS ST 25MM		
3MM HDLS C SCREWS ST 26MM		
3MM HDLS C SCREWS ST 27MM		
3MM HDLS C SCREWS ST 28MM		
3MM HDLS C SCREWS ST 29MM		
3MM HDLS C SCREWS ST 30MM		
3MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 16MM		
3MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 17MM		
3MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 18MM		
3MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 19MM		
3MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 20MM		
3MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 21MM		
3MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 22MM		
3 3MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 23MM		
3MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 24MM		
3MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 25MM		
3MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 26MM		
3MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 27MM		
3MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 28MM		
3MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 29MM		
3MM HDLS C SCREWS LT 30MM		
Must have small fragment locking plate /screw set		
CANLTD LCK SCRW PARTIAL THRD?4.0×32TA		
LCK SCRW PARTIAL THRD?4.0×40TA		
LCK SCRW PARTIAL THRD?4.0×48TA		
SCRW PARTIAL THRD?4.0×55TA		
LCK SCRW PARTIAL THRD?4.0×58TA		
LCK SCRW PARTIAL THRD?4.0×62TA		
LCK SCRW PARTIAL THRD?4.0×65TA		
LCK SCRW PARTIAL THRD?4.0×70TA		
LCK SCRW PARTIAL THRD?4.0×72TA		
LCK SCRW PARTIAL THRD?4.0×78TA		
LCK SCRW PARTIAL THRD?4.0×80TA		
LCK SCRW PARTIAL THRD?4.0×85TA		
LCK SCRW PARTIAL THRD?4.0×88TA		
NGL LCK SCRW ST 2.7*12TA		
ANGL LCK SCRW ST 2.7*14TA		
ANGL LCK SCRW ST 2.7*16TA		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?2.7×16TA		
ANGL LCK SCRW ST 2.7*18TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?2.7×18TA		
ANGL LCK SCRW ST 2.7*20TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?2.7×20TA		
ANGL LCK SCRW ST 2.7*22TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?2.7×22TA		
ANGL LCK SCRW ST 2.7*24TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?2.7×24TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?2.7×26TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?2.7×28TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?2.7×30TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?2.7×32TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?2.7×34TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?2.7×36TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?2.7×38TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?2.7×40TA		
Must have large fragment locking plate /screw set		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?3.5×12TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?3.5×14TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?3.5×16TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?3.5×18TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?3.5×22TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?3.5×26TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?3.5×28TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA		
L ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?3.5×32TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?3.5×40TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?3.5×46TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?3.5×50TA		
Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?3.5×56TA		
31478160 VRBL ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF- TPNG?3.5×60TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?3.5×66TA		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?3.5×70TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?3.5×76TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?3.5×80TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?5.0×12TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?5.0×15TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?5.0×18TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?5.0×20TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?5.0×22TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?5.0×25TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?5.0×28TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?5.0×30TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?5.0×32TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?5.0×35TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?5.0×38TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?5.0×40TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?5.0×42TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?5.0×45TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?5.0×48TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?5.0×50TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?5.0×55TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?5.0×60TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?5.0×65TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?5.0×70TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?5.0×75TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?5.0×80TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?5.0×85TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?5.0×90TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?5.0×95TA		
ANGLE LCK SCRWS SELF-TPNG?5.0×100TA		
Must have small fragment locking plate /screw set		
ANGL LCK SCRW ST 2.4*12TA		
ANGL LCK SCRW ST 2.4*14TA		
ANGL LCK SCRW ST 2.4*16TA		
ANGL LCK SCRW ST 2.4*18TA		
ANGL LCK SCRW ST 2.4*20TA		
ANGL LCK SCRW ST 2.4*22TA		
ANGL LCK SCRW ST 2.4*24TA		
2.7mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 8mm		
2.7mm locking screw, slf tpng, 10mm		
2.7mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 12mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
2.7mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 14mm		
2.7mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 16mm		
2.7mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 18mm		
2.7mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 20mm		
2.7mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 22mm		
2.7mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 24mm		
2.7mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 26mm		
2.7mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 28mm		
2.7mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 30mm		
2.7mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 32mm		
2.7mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 34mm		
2.7mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 36mm		
2.7mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 38mm		
2.7mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 40mm		
2.7mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 42mm		
2.7mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 44mm		
2.7mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 46mm		
2.7mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 48mm		
2.7mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 50mm		
2.7mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 52mm		
2.7mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 54mm		
2.7mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 56mm		
2.7mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 58mm		
2.7mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 60mm		
Must have femar (PFN) set interlocking nail		
AR Blade 10.3x70mm		
AR Blade 10.3x75mm		
AR Blade 10.3x80mm		
AR Blade 10.3x85mm		
AR Blade 10.3x90mm		
AR Blade 10.3x95mm		
AR Blade 10.3x100mm		
AR Blade 10.3x105mm		
AR Blade 10.3x110mm		
AR Blade 10.3x115mm		
AR Blade 10.3x120mm		
Must have PFN/ interlocking femur interlocking nail set		
AR Nail 10x170mm		
AR Nail 10x200mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
AR Nail 10x240mm		
AR Nail 11x170mm		
AR Nail 11x200mm		
AR Nail 11x240mm		
AR Nail 9.3x170mm		
AR Nail 9.3x200mm		
AR Nail 9.3x240mm		
AR Nail Caps		
Nail right 9.5x320mm		
AR Nail right 9.5x340mm		
AR Nail right 9.5x360mm		
AR Nail right 9.5x380mm		
AR Nail right 9.5x400mm		
AR Nail right 9.5x420mm		
AR Nail left 9.5x320mm		
AR Nail left 9.5x340mm		
AR Nail left 9.5x360mm		
AR Nail left 9.5x380mm		
AR Nail left 9.5x400mm		
AR Nail left 9.5x420mm		
AR Nail left 9.5x440mm		
AR Nail right 10x320mm		
AR Nail right 10x340mm		
AR Nail right 10x360mm		
AR Nail right 10x380mm		
AR Nail right 10x400mm		
AR Nail right 10x420mm		
AR Nail left 10x320mm		
AR Nail left 10x340mm		
AR Nail left 10x360mm		
AR Nail left 10x380mm		
AR Nail left 10x400mm		
Nail left 10x420mm		
AR Nail left 10x440mm		
AR Nail right 11x320mm		
AR Nail right 11x340mm		
AR Nail right 11x360mm		
AR Nail right 11x380mm		
AR Nail right 11x400mm		
AR Nail right 11x420mm		
<u> </u>	I	i e

AR Nail left 11x340mm AR Nail left 11x380mm AR Nail left 11x400mm AR Nail left 11x400mm AR Nail left 11x400mm AR Nail left 11x440mm AR Nail left 11x440mm AR Nail right 12x320mm AR Nail right 12x340mm AR Nail right 12x340mm AR Nail right 12x340mm AR Nail right 12x30mm AR Nail right 12x30mm AR Nail right 12x30mm AR Nail right 12x30mm AR Nail right 12x420mm AR Nail left 12x30mm AR Nail left 12x30mm AR Nail left 12x340mm AR Nail left 12x340mm AR Nail left 12x340mm AR Nail left 12x30mm AR Nail left 12x30mm AR Nail left 12x40mm Must have DHS/DCS set COBRA II PRE-BENT ROD, 3.5*170mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×55mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×95mm	Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
AR Nail left 11x380mm AR Nail left 11x40mm AR Nail left 11x440mm AR Nail left 11x440mm AR Nail right 12x320mm AR Nail right 12x340mm AR Nail right 12x340mm AR Nail right 12x380mm AR Nail right 12x380mm AR Nail right 12x320mm AR Nail right 12x320mm AR Nail right 12x400mm ar Nail right 12x420mm AR Nail left 12x320mm AR Nail left 12x320mm AR Nail left 12x340mm AR Nail left 12x340mm AR Nail left 12x340mm AR Nail left 12x380mm AR Nail left 12x400mm AR Nail left 12x420mm Must have DHS/DCS set COBRA II PRE-BENT ROD, 3.5*170mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×55mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×55mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×65mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×90mm	AR Nail left 11x340mm		
AR Nail left 11x400mm AR Nail left 11x440mm AR Nail right 12x320mm AR Nail right 12x320mm AR Nail right 12x340mm AR Nail right 12x340mm AR Nail right 12x360mm AR Nail right 12x360mm AR Nail right 12x400mm AR Nail right 12x420mm AR Nail right 12x420mm AR Nail left 12x320mm AR Nail left 12x320mm AR Nail left 12x340mm AR Nail left 12x340mm AR Nail left 12x30mm AR Nail left 12x30mm AR Nail left 12x30mm AR Nail left 12x30mm AR Nail left 12x400mm AR Nail left 12x400mm DHS/DCS set COBRA II PRE-BENT ROD, 3.5*170mm DH.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×50mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×50mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×60mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×65mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×65mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×70mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm	AR Nail left 11x360mm		
AR Nail left 11x440mm AR Nail right 12x320mm AR Nail right 12x340mm AR Nail right 12x340mm AR Nail right 12x360mm AR Nail right 12x360mm AR Nail right 12x400mm AR Nail right 12x400mm AR Nail right 12x420mm AR Nail left 12x320mm AR Nail left 12x320mm AR Nail left 12x340mm AR Nail left 12x360mm AR Nail left 12x360mm AR Nail left 12x30mm AR Nail left 12x30mm AR Nail left 12x30mm AR Nail left 12x30mm AR Nail left 12x400mm AR Nail left 12x400mm DHS/DCS set COBRA II PRE-BENT ROD, 3.5*170mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×50mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×60mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×65mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×65mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm	AR Nail left 11x380mm		
AR Nail right 12x320mm AR Nail right 12x340mm AR Nail right 12x360mm AR Nail right 12x360mm AR Nail right 12x380mm AR Nail right 12x400mm AR Nail right 12x420mm AR Nail left 12x320mm AR Nail left 12x320mm AR Nail left 12x320mm AR Nail left 12x340mm AR Nail left 12x360mm AR Nail left 12x360mm AR Nail left 12x360mm AR Nail left 12x380mm AR Nail left 12x400mm AR Nail left 12x400mm DH.S./D.C.S. set COBRA II PRE-BENT ROD, 3.5*170mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×50mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×50mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×50mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×50mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×70mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×70mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×70mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm	AR Nail left 11x400mm		
AR Nail right 12x340mm AR Nail right 12x340mm AR Nail right 12x380mm AR Nail right 12x400mm AR Nail right 12x400mm AR Nail right 12x420mm AR Nail left 12x320mm AR Nail left 12x320mm AR Nail left 12x340mm AR Nail left 12x340mm AR Nail left 12x360mm AR Nail left 12x360mm AR Nail left 12x420mm Must left 12x420mm Must have DHS/DCS set COBRA II PRE-BENT ROD, 3.5*170mm D.H.S/D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×55mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×65mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm	AR Nail left 11x420mm		
AR Nail right 12x340mm AR Nail right 12x380mm AR Nail right 12x400mm AR Nail right 12x400mm IR Nail right 12x420mm AR Nail left 12x320mm AR Nail left 12x340mm AR Nail left 12x340mm AR Nail left 12x360mm AR Nail left 12x360mm AR Nail left 12x420mm AR Nail left 12x420mm AR Nail left 12x400mm AR Nail left 12x400mm AR Nail left 12x420mm Must have DHS/DCS set COBRA II PRE-BENT ROD, 3.5*170mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×50mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×60mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×60mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×90mm	AR Nail left 11x440mm		
AR Nail right 12x380mm AR Nail right 12x480mm AR Nail right 12x400mm n R Nail right 12x420mm AR Nail left 12x320mm AR Nail left 12x340mm AR Nail left 12x360mm AR Nail left 12x360mm AR Nail left 12x380mm AR Nail left 12x420mm AR Nail left 12x420mm Must have DHS/DCS set COBRA II PRE-BENT ROD, 3.5*170mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×50mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×55mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×60mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×60mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm	AR Nail right 12x320mm		
AR Nail right 12x380mm AR Nail right 12x420mm R Nail right 12x420mm AR Nail left 12x320mm AR Nail left 12x340mm AR Nail left 12x340mm AR Nail left 12x360mm AR Nail left 12x380mm AR Nail left 12x400mm AR Nail left 12x420mm Must have DHS/DCS set COBRA II PRE-BENT ROD, 3.5*170mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×50mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×55mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×65mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×65mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×70mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×70mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×70mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm	AR Nail right 12x340mm		
AR Nail right 12x420mm n R Nail right 12x420mm AR Nail left 12x320mm AR Nail left 12x340mm AR Nail left 12x360mm AR Nail left 12x360mm AR Nail left 12x400mm AR Nail left 12x400mm AR Nail left 12x400mm Must have DHS/DCS set COBRA II PRE-BENT ROD, 3.5*170mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×50mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×55mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×60mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×60mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×70mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×70mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×70mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm	AR Nail right 12x360mm		
n R Nail right 12x420mm AR Nail left 12x320mm AR Nail left 12x340mm AR Nail left 12x360mm AR Nail left 12x380mm AR Nail left 12x400mm AR Nail left 12x420mm Must have DHS/DCS set COBRA II PRE-BENT ROD, 3.5*170mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×50mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×50mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×65mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×65mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×90mm	AR Nail right 12x380mm		
AR Nail left 12x320mm AR Nail left 12x340mm AR Nail left 12x360mm AR Nail left 12x380mm AR Nail left 12x400mm AR Nail left 12x420mm Must have DHS/DCS set COBRA II PRE-BENT ROD, 3.5*170mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×50mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×55mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×60mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×60mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×70mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×70mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm	AR Nail right 12x400mm		
AR Nail left 12x340mm AR Nail left 12x360mm AR Nail left 12x400mm AR Nail left 12x420mm AR Nail left 12x420mm Must have DHS/DCS set COBRA II PRE-BENT ROD, 3.5*170mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×50mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×55mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×60mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×65mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×70mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×70mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×70mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm	n R Nail right 12x420mm		
AR Nail left 12x360mm AR Nail left 12x400mm AR Nail left 12x420mm Must have DHS/DCS set COBRA II PRE-BENT ROD, 3.5*170mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×50mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×55mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×65mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×65mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×70mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×70mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm	AR Nail left 12x320mm		
AR Nail left 12x380mm AR Nail left 12x400mm AR Nail left 12x420mm Must have DHS/DCS set COBRA II PRE-BENT ROD, 3.5*170mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×50mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×55mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×60mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×65mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×70mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×90mm	AR Nail left 12x340mm		
AR Nail left 12x400mm AR Nail left 12x420mm Must have DHS/DCS set COBRA II PRE-BENT ROD, 3.5*170mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×50mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×55mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×60mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×65mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×70mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×90mm	AR Nail left 12x360mm		
AR Nail left 12x420mm Must have DHS/DCS set COBRA II PRE-BENT ROD, 3.5*170mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×50mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×55mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×60mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×65mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×70mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm	AR Nail left 12x380mm		
Must have DHS/DCS set COBRA II PRE-BENT ROD, 3.5*170mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×50mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×55mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×60mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×65mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×70mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×90mm	AR Nail left 12x400mm		
COBRA II PRE-BENT ROD, 3.5*170mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×50mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×55mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×60mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×65mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×70mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×90mm	AR Nail left 12x420mm		
D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×50mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×60mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×65mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×70mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm	Must have DHS/DCS set		
D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×55mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×60mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×65mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×70mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×90mm	COBRA II PRE-BENT ROD, 3.5*170mm		
D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×60mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×70mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×90mm	D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×50mm		
D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×65mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×70mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×90mm	D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×55mm		
D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×70mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×90mm	D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×60mm		
D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×90mm	D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×65mm		
D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×90mm	D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×70mm		
D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×90mm	D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×75mm		
D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×90mm	D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×80mm		
	D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×85mm		
23010002 D H S /D C S I og Sgrave 12×05mm	D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×90mm		
33010072 D.N.3./D.C.3. Lag Sciews 12×3311111	33010092 D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×95mm		
D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×100mm	D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×100mm		
D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×105mm	D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×105mm		
D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×110mm	D.H.S./D.C.S. Lag Screws 12×110mm		
D.H.S/D.C.S LAG SCRW 12x115MM	D.H.S/D.C.S LAG SCRW 12x115MM		
D.H.S/D.C.S LAG SCRW 12x120MM	D.H.S/D.C.S LAG SCRW 12x120MM		
D.H.S./D.C.S. Compression Screw 4×36mm	D.H.S./D.C.S. Compression Screw 4×36mm		
Must have femur interlocking nail set	Must have femur interlocking nail set		
Femoral Nails right 9.5X320mm	Femoral Nails right 9.5X320mm		
Femoral Nails right 9.5X340mm	Femoral Nails right 9.5X340mm		
Femoral Nails right 9.5X360mm	Femoral Nails right 9.5X360mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Femoral Nails right 9.5X380mm		
Femoral Nails right 9.5X400mm		
Femoral Nails right 9.5X420mm		
Femoral Nails right 9.5X440mm		
Femoral Nails left 9.5X320mm		
Femoral Nails left 9.5X340mm		
Femoral Nails left 9.5X360mm		
Femoral Nails left 9.5X380mm		
Femoral Nails left 9.5X400mm		
Femoral Nails left 9.5X420mm		
Femoral Nails, left 9.5*440mm		
Femoral Nails right 10X320mm		
Femoral Nails right 10X340mm		
Femoral Nails right 10X360mm		
Femoral Nails right 10X380mm		
Femoral Nails right 10X400mm		
Femoral Nails right 10X420mm		
Femoral Nails right 10X440mm		
Femoral Nails left 10X320mm		
Femoral Nails left 10X340mm		
Femoral Nails left 10X360mm		
Femoral Nails left 10X380mm		
Femoral Nails left 10X400mm		
Femoral Nails left 10X420mm		
Femoral Nails left 10X440mm		
Femoral Nails, right 11*320mm		
Femoral Nails right 11X340mm		
Femoral Nails right 11X360mm		
Femoral Nails right 11X380mm		
Femoral Nails right 11X400mm		
Femoral Nails right 11X420mm		
Femoral Nails, right 11*440mm		
Femoral Nails left 11X320mm		
Femoral Nails, left 11*340mm		
Femoral Nails left 11X360mm		
Femoral Nails left 11X380mm		
Femoral Nails left 11X400mm		
Femoral Nails left 11X420mm		
Femoral Nails, left 11*440mm		
Femoral Nails right 12X320mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Femoral Nails right 12X340mm		
Femoral Nails right 12X360mm		
Femoral Nails, right 12*380mm		
Femoral Nails, right 12*400mm		
Femoral Nails, right 12*420mm		
Femoral Nails, right 12*440mm		
Femoral Nails left 12X320mm		
Femoral Nails, Left 12*340mm		
Femoral Nails left 12X360mm		
Femoral Nails, left 12*380mm		
Femoral Nails left 12X400mm		
Femoral Nails left 12X420mm		
Femoral Nails, left 12*440mm		
Nails Caps (Femoral)		
Locking Screws 4.5X26mm		
Locking Screws 4.5X30mm		
Locking Screws 4.5X35mm		
Locking Screws 4.5X40mm		
Locking Screws 4.5X45mm		
Locking Screws 4.5X50mm		
Locking Screws 4.5X55mm		
Locking Screws 4.5X60mm		
Locking Screws 4.5X65mm		
Locking Screws 4.5X70mm		
Locking Screws 4.5X75mm		
Locking Screws 4.5X80mm		
Locking Screws 4.5X85mm		
Locking Screws 4.5X90mm		
Locking Screws 5X26mm		
Locking Screws 5X30mm		
Locking Screws 5X35mm		
Locking Screws 5X40mm		
Locking Screws 5X45mm		
Locking Screws 5X50mm		
ocking Screws 5X55mm		
Locking Screws 5X60mm		
Locking Screws 5X65mm		
Locking Screws 5X70mm		
Locking Screws 5X75mm		
Locking Screws 5X80mm		
	I	1

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Locking Screws 5X85mm		
Locking Screws 5X90mm		
Locking Screws 5X95mm		
Locking Screws 5X100mm		
Must have recon nail/interlocking nail set		
Reconstruction Locking Screws 6.3X65mm		
Reconstruction Locking Screws 6.3X70mm		
Reconstruction Locking Screws 6.3X75mm		
Reconstruction Locking Screws 6.3X80mm		
Reconstruction Locking Screws 6.3X85mm		
Reconstruction Locking Screws 6.3X90mm		
33113091 NeoGen Reconstruction Locking Screws 6.3X95mm		
Reconstruction Locking Screws 6.3X100mm		
Reconstruction Locking Screws 6.3X105mm		
Reconstruction Locking Screws 6.3X115mm		
Reconstruction Locking Screws 6.3X120mm		
Reconstruction Locking Screws 6.3X125mm		
Must have tibia interlocking nail set		
Tibia Nails 8.3X260mm		
Tibia Nails 8.3X280mm		
Tibia Nails 8.3X300mm		
Tibia Nails 8.3X320mm		
Tibia Nails 8.3X340mm		
Tibia Nails 8.3X360mm		
Tibia Nails 8.3X380mm		
Tibia Nails 8.3X420mm		
Tibia Nails 9X260mm		
Tibia Nails 9X280mm		
Tibia Nails 9X300mm		
Nails, 9*320mm		
Tibia Nails 9X340mm		
Tibia Nails 9X360mm		
Tibia Nails 9X380mm		
Tibia Nails 9X400mm		
Tibia Nails 9X420mm		
Tibia Nails 10X260mm		
Tibia Nails 10X280mm		
Tibia Nails 10X300mm		
Tibia Nails 10X320mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Tibia Nails 10X340mm		
Tibia Nails 10X360mm		
Tibia Nails 10X380mm		
Tibia Nails 10X400mm		
Tibia Nails 10X420mm		
Tibia Nails 11.5X260mm		
Tibia Nails, 11.5*300mm		
Tibia Nails 11.5X320mm		
Tibia Nails 11.5X340mm		
Tibia Nails, 11.5*360mm		
Tibia Nails, 11.5*380mm		
Tibia Nails, 11.5*400mm		
Tibia Nails 11.5X420mm		
Nails Caps (Tibia&Retrograde) ?11.5+5		
Must have Femur interlocking nail set/retrograde		
Retrograde Nails 10X260mm		
NeoGen Retrograde Nails 10X280mm		
Retrograde Nails 10X300mm		
Nails 10X320mm		
Retrograde Nails 10X340mm		
Retrograde Nails 10X360mm		
Retrograde Nails 10X380mm		
Retrograde Nails 11.5X260mm		
Retrograde Nails 11.5X280mm		
Retrograde Nails 11.5X300mm		
Retrograde Nails 11.5X320mm		
Retrograde Nails 11.5X340mm		
Retrograde Nails 11.5X360mm		
Retrograde Nails 11.5X380mm		
Must have small /mini fragment locking plate /screw set		
2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 6mm		
2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 7mm		
2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 8mm		
2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 9mm		
2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 10mm		
2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 11mm		
2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 12mm		
2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 13mm		
Must have small fragment locking plate /screw set		

2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 14mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 18mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 18mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 20mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 22mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 24mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 24mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 28mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 28mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 30mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 30mm 1.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 30mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 30mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 30mm 1.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 30mm	Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 18mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 20mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 22mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 24mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 24mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 26mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 30mm LCK ScRW SLF TPNG 2.7*12,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*12,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*14,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*18,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*18,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*20,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*20,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*24,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*24,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*28,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*30TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X32 TA LCK SCRW SELF TAP 2.7X34 TA LCK SCRW SELF TPNG?2.7*36TA LCK SCRW SELF TPNG?2.7*36TA LCK SCRW SELF TPNG?2.7*36TA LCK SCRW SELF TPNG?3.5*12TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*12TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*12TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*21TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*32TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*33TA	2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 14mm		
2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 20mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 22mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 24mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 26mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 26mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 28mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 30mm LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*12,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*12,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*14,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*16,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*18,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*20,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*22,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*22,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*22,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*24,TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X26 TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*28,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*28,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*28,TA LCK SCRW SELF TAP 2.7X32 TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X34 TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X34 TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X36 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7*38TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X40 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*217A LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*2217A LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*2317A LCK SCRW SELF-TP	2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 16mm		
2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 22mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 24mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 26mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 28mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 28mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 30mm LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*12.TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*14.TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*16.TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*20.TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*20.TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*20.TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*22.TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*28.TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*28.TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*28.TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*30TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X32 TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X34 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7*36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7*38TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X40 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*212TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*212TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*212TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*214TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*214TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*23TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*23TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*30TA	2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 18mm		
2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 24mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 26mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 28mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 30mm LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*12,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*14,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*16,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*18,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*20,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*20,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*24,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*30,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*30,TA LCK SCRW SELF-TAP 2.7X32 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TAP 2.7X32 TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X34 TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X34 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7*36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7*38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*12TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*14TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*14TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*23TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*34TA	2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 20mm		
2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 26mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 28mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 30mm LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*12,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*12,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*14,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*16,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*20,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*20,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*20,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*22,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*22,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*24,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*24,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*28,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*28,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*28,TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG 2.7*30TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X32 TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X32 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7*38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7*38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*21ZA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*14TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*21TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*21TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*23TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*23TA	2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 22mm		
2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 28mm 2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 30mm LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*12,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*14,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*14,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*16,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*18,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*20,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*22,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*24,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*24,TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X26 TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*28,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*28,TA LCK SCRW SELF TAP 2.7X32 TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X34 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×12TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×12TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×14TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×14TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×21TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×21TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×21TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×35TA	2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 24mm		
2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 30mm LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*12,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*14,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*16,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*18,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*20,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*20,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*22,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*24,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*24,TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X26 TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*28,TA LCK SCRW SELF TAP 2.7X30 TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X32 TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X34 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7*36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×38TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X40 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×12TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×12TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×16TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×35TA	2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 26mm		
LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*12.TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*14.TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*16.TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*18.TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*20.TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*20.TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*24.TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*24.TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*24.TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*28.TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*28.TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*28.TA LCK SCRW SLF TAP 2.7X30 TA LCK SCRW SLF TAP 2.7X32 TA LOCKING SCREW SLF TAP 2.7X34 TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?2.7×36 TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?2.7×36 TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?2.7×38 TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?2.7×38 TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?3.5×12 TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?3.5×12 TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?3.5×16 TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?3.5×16 TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?3.5×20 TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?3.5×22 TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?3.5×22 TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?3.5×22 TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?3.5×24 TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?3.5×26 TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?3.5×36 TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?3.5×37 TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?3.5×37 TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?3.5×36 TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?3.5×36 TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?3.5×37 TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?3.5×36 TA	2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 28mm		
LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*14,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*16,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*20,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*20,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*22,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*24,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*24,TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X26 TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*28,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*28,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*28,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*30TA LOCKING SCREW SLF TAP 2.7X32 TA LOCKING SCREW SLF TAP 2.7X34 TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?2.7×36TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?2.7×36TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?2.7×38TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?3.5×12TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?3.5×14TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?3.5×14TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?3.5×16TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?3.5×24TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?3.5×25TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?3.5×30TA	2.4mm Locking Screw Self-tapping 30mm		
LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*16,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*2,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*22,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*22,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*22,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*24,TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X26 TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*28,TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7*30TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X32 TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X34 TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X34 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7*36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7*38TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X40 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*12TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*12TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*16TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*26TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*28TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*32TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*32TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5*38TA	LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*12,TA		
LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*18,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*20,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*22,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*24,TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X26 TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*28,TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?2.7×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×30TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X32 TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X34 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×38TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X40 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×12TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×12TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×16TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×16TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×26TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×26TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA	LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*14,TA		
LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*20,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*22,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*24,TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X26 TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*28,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*28,TA LCK SCRW SELF TAP 2.7X30TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X32 TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X34 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×38TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X40 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×12TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×14TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×14TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×16TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×26TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×28TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×31TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA	LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*16,TA		
LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*22,TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*24,TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X26 TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*28,TA LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?2.7×30TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X32 TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X34 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×38TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X40 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×12TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×14TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×14TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×16TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×26TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA	LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*18,TA		
LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*24,TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X26 TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*28,TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×30TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X32 TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X34 TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X34 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×38TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X40 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×12TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×14TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×16TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×28TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA	LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*20,TA		
LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X26 TA LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*28,TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×30TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X32 TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X34 TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X34 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×38TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X40 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×12TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×14TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×16TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×32TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×354TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA	LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*22,TA		
LCK SCRW SLF-TPNG?2.7*28,TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×30TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X32 TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X34 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×38TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X40 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×12TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×14TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×16TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×16TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×26TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×28TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA	LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*24,TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×30TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X32 TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X34 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×38TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X40 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×12TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×14TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×16TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×26TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA	LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X26 TA		
LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X32 TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X34 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×38TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X40 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×12TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×14TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×16TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×25TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA	LCK SCRW SLF TPNG 2.7*28,TA		
LOCKING SCREW SELF-TAP 2.7X34 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×38TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X40 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×12TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×14TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×16TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×26TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×26TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA	LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×30TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×38TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X40 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×12TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×14TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×16TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×26TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA	LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X32 TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×38TA LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X40 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×12TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×14TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×16TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×26TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×26TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×32TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA	LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X34 TA		
LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X40 TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×12TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×14TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×16TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×18TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×26TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×28TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×32TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA	LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×36TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×12TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×14TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×16TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×26TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×28TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×32TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×32TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA	LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?2.7×38TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×14TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×16TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×26TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×28TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×32TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA	LOCKING SCREW SELF TAP 2.7X40 TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×16TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×26TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×26TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×28TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA	LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×12TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×18TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×26TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×28TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×32TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA	LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×14TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×26TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×28TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×32TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA	LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×16TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×22TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×26TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×28TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×32TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×40TA	LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×18TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×26TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×28TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×32TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×40TA	LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×20TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×26TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×28TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×32TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×40TA	LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×22TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×28TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×32TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×40TA	LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×24TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×32TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×40TA	LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×26TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×32TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×40TA	LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×28TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×40TA	LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×30TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×40TA	LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×32TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×40TA	LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×34TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×40TA	LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×36TA		
	LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×38TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×45TA	LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×40TA		
	LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×45TA		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×50TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×55TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×60TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×65TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?3.5×70TA		
Must have large fragment locking plate / or interlocking nail set		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×14TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×15TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×16TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×18TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×20TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×22TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×24TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×25TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×26TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×28TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×30TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×32TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×34TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×35TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×36TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×38TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×40TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×42TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×44TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×45TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×46TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×48TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×50TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×55TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×60TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×65TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×70TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×75TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×80TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×85TA		
LCK SCRW SELF-TPNG?5.0×90TA		
Must have mini fragment locking plate /screw set		
2.0mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 6mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
2.0mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 7mm		
2.0mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 8mm		
2.0mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 9mm		
2.0mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 10mm		
2.0mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 11mm		
2.0mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 12mm		
2.0mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 14mm		
2.0mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 16mm		
2.0mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 18mm		
2.0mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 20mm		
2.0mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 22mm		
4 2.0mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 24mm		
2.0mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 26mm		
2.0mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 28mm		
2.0mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 30mm		
2.0mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 32mm		
2.0mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 34mm		
2.0mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 36mm		
2.0mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 38mm		
2.0mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 6mm		
2.0mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 7mm		
2.0mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 8mm		
2.0mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 9mm		
2.0mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 10mm		
39 2.0mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 11mm		
2.0mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 12mm		
2.0mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 13mm		
2.0mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 14mm		
2.0mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 16mm		
2.0mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 18mm		
2.0mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 20mm		
2.0mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 22mm		
2.0mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 24mm		
2.0mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 26mm		
2.0mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 28mm		
2.0mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 30mm		
1.5mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 6mm		
1.5mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 7mm		
1.5mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 8mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
1.5mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 10mm		
1.5mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 12mm		
1.5mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 13mm		
1.5mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 14mm		
1.5mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 16mm		
1.5mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 17mm		
1.5mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 18mm		
1.5mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 19mm		
1.5mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 20mm		
1.5mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 21mm		
1.5mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 22mm		
1.5mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 23mm		
1.5mm Cortex Screw Stardrive self-tapping 24mm		
1.5mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 6mm		
1.5mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 7mm		
1.5mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 8mm		
1.5mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 9mm		
1.5mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 10mm		
1.5mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 11mm		
1.5mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 12mm		
1.5mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 13mm		
1.5mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 14mm		
1.5mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 15mm		
1.5mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 16mm		
1.5mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 17mm		
1.5mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 18mm		
1.5mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 19mm		
1.5mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 20mm		
1.5mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 21mm		
1.5mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 22mm		
1.5mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 23mm		
1.5mm Locking Screw Stardrive self-tapping 24mm		
Must have small fragment locking plate set		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 3.5×10mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 3.5×12mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 3.5×14mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 3.5×16mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 3.5×18mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 3.5×20mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 3.5×22mm		
,Tr 8		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 3.5×24mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 3.5×26mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 3.5×28mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 3.5×30mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 3.5×32mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 3.5×34mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 3.5×36mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 3.5×38mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 3.5×40mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 3.5×42mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 3.5×44mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 3.5×45mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 3.5×46mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 3.5×48mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 3.5×50mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 3.5×55mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 3.5×60mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 3.5×65mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 3.5×70mm		
Must have large fragment locking/non locking plate		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×14mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×16mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×18mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×20mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×22mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×24mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×26mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×28mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×30mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×32mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×34mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×36mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×38mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×40mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×42mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×44mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×46mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×48mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×50mm		

Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×52mm Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×56mm Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×56mm Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×56mm Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×65mm Must have DHS/DCS locking plate set Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 4H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 10H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 10H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 12H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 3H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 4H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 4H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 10H Must have PFN/Interlocking femur nail set Nails Caps (GAMMA) 215.5 +15 AR Nail 12x170mm AR Nail 12x240mm Must have large fragment set Washer for 6.5 Cancellous Screws notched Must have small fragment locking plate set Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×12mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm	Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×56mm Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×58mm Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×60mm Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×60mm Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×60mm Must have DHS/DCS locking plate set Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 4H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 6H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 10H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 10H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 3H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 4H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 4H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 6H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 10H Must have PFN/Interlocking femur nail set Nails Caps (GAMMA) 715.5 +15 AR Nail 12x170mm AR Nail 12x240mm Must have large fragment set Washer for 6.5 Cancellous Screws notched Must have small fragment locking plate set Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×12mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping sel	Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×52mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×58mm Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×65mm Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×65mm Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×65mm Must have DHS/DCS locking plate set Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 4H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 10H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 10H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 12H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 12H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 3H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 4H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 4H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 10H Must have PFV/Interlocking femur nail set Nails Caps (GAMMA) ?15.5 +15 AR Nail 12x170mm AR Nail 12x200mm AR Nail 12x200mm AR Nail 12x240mm Must have large fragment set Washer for 6.5 Cancellous Screws notched Must have small fragment locking plate set Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×12mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm	Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×54mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×60mm Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×65mm Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×70mm Must have DHS/DCS locking plate set Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 4H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 10H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 10H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 12H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 3H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 4H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 6H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 6H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 10H Must have PFN/Interlocking femur nail set Nails Caps (GAMMA) 215.5 +15 AR Nail 12x170mm AR Nail 12x200mm AR Nail 12x240mm Must have large fragment set Washer for 6.5 Cancellous Screws notched Must have small fragment locking plate set Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×14mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×14mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×12mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×24mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×24mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×24mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×26mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm	Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×56mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×65mm Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×70mm Must have DHS/DCS locking plate set Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 4H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 6H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 10H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 3H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 3H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 4H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 4H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 6H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 10H Must have PFN/Interlocking femur nail set Nails Caps (GAMMA) ?15.5 +15 AR Nail 12x170mm AR Nail 12x200mm AR Nail 12x200mm AR Nail 12x240mm Must have large fragment set Washer for 6.5 Cancellous Screws notched Must have small fragment locking plate set Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5 x 12mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm	Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×58mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×70mm Must have DHS/DCS locking plate set Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 4H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 10H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 10H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 12H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 3H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 3H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 6H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 6H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 10H Must have PFN/Interlocking femur nail set Nails Caps (GAMMA) 715.5 +15 AR Nail 12x170mm AR Nail 12x200mm AR Nail 12x240mm Must have large fragment set Washer for 6.5 Cancellous Screws notched Must have small fragment locking plate set Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5 x 12mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm	Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×60mm		
Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×70mm Must have DHS/DCS locking plate set Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 4H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 10H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 10H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 12H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 3H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 3H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 6H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 6H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 10H Must have PFN/Interlocking femur nail set Nails Caps (GAMMA) 715.5 +15 AR Nail 12x170mm AR Nail 12x200mm AR Nail 12x240mm Must have large fragment set Washer for 6.5 Cancellous Screws notched Must have small fragment locking plate set Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5 x 12mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm	Cortex screws fully threaded self tapping 4.5×65mm		
Must have DHS/DCS locking plate set Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 4H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 10H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 10H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 3H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 4H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 6H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 10H Must have PFN/Interlocking femur nail set Nails Caps (GAMMA) ?15.5 + 15 AR Nail 12x170mm AR Nail 12x200mm AR Nail 12x240mm Must have large fragment set Washer for 6.5 Cancellous Screws notched Must have small fragment locking plate set Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5 x 12mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×18mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm			
Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 4H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 6H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 10H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 12H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 3H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 4H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 6H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 10H Must have PFN/Interlocking femur nail set Nails Caps (GAMMA) ?15.5 +15 AR Nail 12x170mm AR Nail 12x240mm Must have large fragment set Washer for 6.5 Cancellous Screws notched Must have small fragment locking plate set Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×12mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×18mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×21mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm			
Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 6H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 10H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 12H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 3H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 4H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 6H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 10H Must have PEN/Interlocking femur nail set Nails Caps (GAMMA) ?15.5 + 15 AR Nail 12x170mm AR Nail 12x200mm AR Nail 12x240mm Must have large fragment set Washer for 6.5 Cancellous Screws notched Must have small fragment locking plate set Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×14mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm			
Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 10H Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 12H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 3H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 4H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 6H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 10H Must have PFN/Interlocking femur nail set Nails Caps (GAMMA) ?15.5 +15 AR Nail 12x170mm AR Nail 12x200mm AR Nail 12x240mm Must have large fragment set Washer for 6.5 Cancellous Screws notched Must have small fragment locking plate set Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5 x 12mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×38mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×38mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×38mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm			
Locking D.C.S. Plates 95° 12H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 3H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 4H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 6H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 10H Must have PFN/Interlocking femur nail set Nails Caps (GAMMA) ?15.5 +15 AR Nail 12x170mm AR Nail 12x200mm AR Nail 12x240mm Must have large fragment set Washer for 6.5 Cancellous Screws notched Must have small fragment locking plate set Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5 x 12mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×18mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×38mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×38mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm			
Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 3H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 4H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 6H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 10H Must have PFN/Interlocking femur nail set Nails Caps (GAMMA) ?15.5 +15 AR Nail 12x170mm AR Nail 12x200mm AR Nail 12x240mm Must have large fragment set Washer for 6.5 Cancellous Screws notched Must have small fragment locking plate set Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5 x 12mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×14mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×24mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×38mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm			
Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 4H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 6H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 10H Must have PFN/Interlocking femur nail set Nails Caps (GAMMA) ?15.5 +15 AR Nail 12x170mm AR Nail 12x200mm AR Nail 12x240mm Must have large fragment set Washer for 6.5 Cancellous Screws notched Must have small fragment locking plate set Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5 x 12mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×14mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×18mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×24mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm			
Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 6H Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 10H Must have PFN/Interlocking femur nail set Nails Caps (GAMMA) ?15.5 +15 AR Nail 12x170mm AR Nail 12x200mm AR Nail 12x240mm Must have large fragment set Washer for 6.5 Cancellous Screws notched Must have small fragment locking plate set Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5 x 12mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×14mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×18mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×24mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm			
Locking D.H.S. Plates 135° 10H Must have PFN/Interlocking femur nail set Nails Caps (GAMMA) ?15.5 +15 AR Nail 12x170mm AR Nail 12x200mm AR Nail 12x240mm Must have large fragment set Washer for 6.5 Cancellous Screws notched Must have small fragment locking plate set Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5 x 12nm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×14mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×18mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm			
Must have PFN/Interlocking femur nail set Nails Caps (GAMMA) ?15.5 +15 AR Nail 12x170mm AR Nail 12x200mm AR Nail 12x240mm Must have large fragment set Washer for 6.5 Cancellous Screws notched Must have small fragment locking plate set Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5 x 12mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×18mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×24mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×24mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×24mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm			
Nails Caps (GAMMA) ?15.5 +15 AR Nail 12x170mm AR Nail 12x200mm AR Nail 12x240mm Must have large fragment set Washer for 6.5 Cancellous Screws notched Must have small fragment locking plate set Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5 x 12mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×18mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×24mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×25mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×25mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×25mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm			
AR Nail 12x170mm AR Nail 12x240mm Must have large fragment set Washer for 6.5 Cancellous Screws notched Must have small fragment locking plate set Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5 x 12mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×14mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×18mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×26mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×26mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm			
AR Nail 12x200mm Must have large fragment set Washer for 6.5 Cancellous Screws notched Must have small fragment locking plate set Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5 x 12mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×14mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×18mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×26mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm			
Must have large fragment set Washer for 6.5 Cancellous Screws notched Must have small fragment locking plate set Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5 x 12mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×14mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×18mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×24mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×26mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm	AR Nail 12x170mm		
Must have large fragment set Washer for 6.5 Cancellous Screws notched Must have small fragment locking plate set Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5 x 12mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×14mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×18mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×24mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×26mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm	AR Nail 12x200mm		
Washer for 6.5 Cancellous Screws notched Must have small fragment locking plate set Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5 x 12mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×14mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×18mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×24mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×26mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm	AR Nail 12x240mm		
Must have small fragment locking plate set Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5 x 12mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×14mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×18mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×24mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×26mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×26mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm	Must have large fragment set		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5 x 12mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×14mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×18mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×24mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×26mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling	Washer for 6.5 Cancellous Screws notched		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×14mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×18mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×24mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×26mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×26mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm	Must have small fragment locking plate set		
3.5×14mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×18mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×24mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×26mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×26mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling			
Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×18mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×24mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×26mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling	11 0		
3.5×16mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×18mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×24mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×26mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling	- 1-		
3.5×18mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×24mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×26mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm	3.5×16mm		
3.5×20mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×24mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×26mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm			
3.5×22mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×24mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×26mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling			
3.5×24mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×26mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling			
Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×26mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling	Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×28mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling	Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×30mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling	Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling		
Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling	Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling		
	Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling		

· 11 · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling	
3.5×34mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling	
3.5×36mm	
Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling	
3.5×38mm Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling	
3.5×40mm	
Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×45mm	
Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×50mm	
Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×55mm	
Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×60mm	
Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×65mm	
Locking Head Screws self-tapping self-drilling 3.5×70mm	
Must have external fixator set(large medium mini)	
CLAMP CLIP ON SELF-HOLDING (L) 11	
Rod-to-Rod Clamp(large) ?11	
Connecting Rods ?11×150mm	
Connecting Rods ?11×200mm	
Connecting Rods ?11×250mm	
CONNECTIONG ROD 11*300MM	
connecting rods, 11*350mm	
connecting rods, 11*400mm	
Protective Caps ?5×27mm	
Rod-to-Rod Clamp (medium) ?8	
CLAMP CLIP-ON SELF HOLDING (M) 8	
Combination Clamp Clip-on self-holding(medium) ?8	
Connecting Rods ?8×120mm	
Connecting Rods ?8×160mm	
Connecting Rods ?8×200mm	
Connecting Rods ?8×220mm	
Connecting Rods ?8×240mm	
Connecting Rods ?8×280mm	
Connecting Rods ?8×320mm	
Connecting Rods ?8×360mm	
Connecting Rods t8×400mm	
Protective Caps ?8×27mm	
Protective Caps ?4×27mm	
Rod-to-Rod Clamp(small) ?4	

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Combination Clamp Clip-on self-holding(small) ?4		
Connecting Rods ?4×60mm		
Connecting Rods ?4×80mm		
Connecting Rods ?4×100mm		
Connecting Rods ?4×120mm		
Connecting Rods ?4×140mm		
Connecting Rods ?4×180mm		
Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Connecting Rods ?4×200mm		
Protective Caps ?2.5×27mm		
Connecting Clamp ?3		
Angular Connecting Rods		
Connecting Rods ?3×60mm		
Connecting Rods ?3×75mm		
Must have external fixator /illizarov set		
1/4 Ring ?120		
1/4 Ring ?150		
1/4 Ring ?175		
3/4 Ring ?120		
3/4 Ring ?150		
3/4 Ring ?175		
Threaded Bar ?6×200		
Three-hole Wire Clamp 40		
Ring Locking Screw ?6		
Nut ?5		
Wash ?7		
Full Ring ?100		
Full Ring ?120		
Full Ring ?140		
Full Ring ?160		
Full Ring ?180		
Full Ring ?200		
Full Ring ?220		
Full Ring ?240		
Threaded Bar ?6×110		
Hinge Assembly ?10		
Angular Distractor ?10		
Universal wire Fixation bolt ?10		
Must have ex-fix set mini/medium/large		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
MICRO MOVEMENT FIXATOR LONG 18*390		
Micro movement Fixator (Standard) ?18×310		
Micro movement Fixator (Short) ?18×270		
Micro movement Fixator (Pediatric) ?12×220		
MICRO MOVEMENT FIXATOR LONG 18*350		
Micro movement Fixator with T-clamp (Standard) ?18×270		
Micro movement Fixator with T-clamp (Short)) ?18×230 MICRO MOVEMENT FIXATOR WITH GT CLAMP		
Micro Movement Fixator with GT-clamp (Medium) ?18×275		
Micro Movement Fixator with GT-clamp (Short) ?18×235		
Wrist Fixator ?12×220		
Minifixator (Long) ?6×85		
Minifixator (Standard) ?6×75		
Minifixator (Short) ?6×65		
GUIDE ROD		
GUIDE WIRE 2.5MM		
DRILL BIT 4.0MM		
DRILL BIT 4.3MM		
B00100070 WASHER 13MM		
EX FIX CLAMPS X SIZE		
Must have THR set		
ARTHROPLASTY		
Non cemented Hip		
Cemented Hip		
Bipolar Hip		
Total knee replacement		
Surgica gowns		
(STAINLESS STEEL)		
Must have femur interlocking nail set		
COMPLETE INTERLOCKING FEMUR/TIBIA NAILS SET COMPLETE INTERLOCKING FEMUR/TIBIA NAILS IMPLANTS SET		
Interlocking Femur Nails (STAINLESS STEEL) Interlocking Femur Nail 9*320mm (STAINLESS STEEL) STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 9*340mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 9*360mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 9*380mm (STAINLESS		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
STEEL)	(====)	
Interlocking Femur Nail 9*400mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 9*420mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 9*440mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 9*460mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 10*320mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 10*340mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 10*360mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 10*380mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 10*400mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 10*420mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 10*440mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 10*460mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 11*320mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 11*340mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 11*360mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 11*380mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 11*400mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 11*420mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 11*440mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 11*460mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 12*320mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 12*340mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 12*360mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 12*380mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 12*400mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 12*420mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 12*440mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Femur Nail 12*460mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
4.9mm Locking Bolts For Femur Nails (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 24mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 26mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 28mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 30mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 32mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 34mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 36mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 38mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 40mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 42mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 44mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 46mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 48mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 50mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 55mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 60mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 65mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 70mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 75mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 80mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 85mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 90mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 95mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 100mm		
Must have Tibia interlocking nail set		
Interlocking Tibia Nails (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 9*260mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 9*280mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 9*300mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 9*320mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 9*340mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 9*360mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 9*380mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 9*400mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Interlocking Tibial Nails 10*260mm (STAINLESS STEEL)	, ,	
Interlocking Tibial Nails 10*280mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 10*300mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 10*320mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 10*340mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 10*360mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 10*380mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 10*400mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 11*260mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 11*280mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 11*300mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 11*320mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 11*340mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 11*360mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 11*380mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 11*400mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 12*260mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 12*280mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 12*300mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 12*320mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 12*340mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 12*360mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 12*380mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Interlocking Tibial Nails 12*400mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.9mm Locking Bolts For Tibia Nails (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 24mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 26mm 4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 28mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 30mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 32mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 34mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 36mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 38mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 40mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 42mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 44mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 46mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 48mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 50mm		
Must have femur/tibia interlocking nail set		
49mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 55mm.		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 60mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 65mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 70mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 75mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 80mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 85mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 90mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 95mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 100mm		
Must have PFN/Recon interlocking nail set COMPLETE PFN/RECON NAILS INSTRUMENTS SET		
COMPLETE PFN/RECON NAILS IMPLANTS SET		
PFN/Recon Short Nails (STAINLESS STEEL) PFN/Recon Nails Short 9*250mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
PFN/Recon Nails Short 9*300mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
PFN/Recon Nails Short 10*250mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
PFN/Recon Nails Short 10*300mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
PFN/Recon Nails Short 11*250mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
PFN/Recon Nails Short 11*300mm (STAINLESS		
STEEL) PFN/Recon Nails Short 12*250mm (STAINLESS		
STEEL)		
PFN/Recon Nails Short 12*300mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long (STAINLESS STEEL) L/R PFN/Recon Nails Long 9*340mm L/R (STAINLESS STEEL)		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
PFN/Recon Nails Long 9*360mm L/R (STAINLESS STEEL)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 9*380mm L/R (STAINLESS		
STEEL) PFN/Recon Nails Long 9*400mm L/R (STAINLESS		
STEEL)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 9*420mm L/R (STAINLESS STEEL)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 9*440mm L/R (STAINLESS STEEL)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 10*340mm L/R (STAINLESS STEEL)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 10*360mm L/R (STAINLESS STEEL)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 10*380mm L/R (STAINLESS STEEL)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 10*400mm L/R (STAINLESS STEEL)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 10*420mm L/R (STAINLESS STEEL)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 10*440mm L/R (STAINLESS STEEL)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 11*340mm L/R (STAINLESS		
STEEL) PFN/Recon Nails Long 11*360mm L/R (STAINLESS		
STEEL) PFN/Recon Nails Long 11*380mm L/R (STAINLESS		
STEEL)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 11*400mm L/R (STAINLESS STEEL)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 11*420mm L/R (STAINLESS STEEL)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 11*440mm L/R (STAINLESS		
STEEL) PFN/Recon Nails Long 12*340mm L/R (STAINLESS		
STEEL) PFN/Recon Nails Long 12*360mm L/R (STAINLESS		
STEEL)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 12*380mm L/R (STAINLESS STEEL)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 12*400mm L/R (STAINLESS STEEL)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 12*420mm L/R (STAINLESS STEEL)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 12*440mm L/R (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Must have large fragment/instrument set/PFN		
/Recon interlocking nail set		
6.0mm Cannulated Proximal Lag Screws For PFN/Recon Nails (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 50mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 55mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 60mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 65mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 70mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 75mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 80mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 85mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 90mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 95mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 100mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 105mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 110mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 115mm		
Must have large fragment/Recon/PFN intertlocking nail set		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 120mm 8.0mm Cannulated Proximal Lag Screws For PFN/Recon Nails (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 50mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 55mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 60mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 65mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 70mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 75mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 80mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 85mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 90mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 95mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 100mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 105mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 110mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 115mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 120mm		
Must have PFN/Recon nail set		
4.9mm Distal Locking Bolts For PFN/Recon Nails		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 24mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 26mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 28mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 30mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 32mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 34mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 36mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 38mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 40mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 42mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 44mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 46mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 48mm		
<u> </u>		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 50mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 55mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 60mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 65mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 70mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 75mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 80mm		
Must have PFN nail set		
COMPLETE PROXIMAL FEMUR NAIL ANTI-		
ROTATIONAL (PFNA) INTRUMENTS SET COMPLETE PROXIMAL FEMUR NAIL ANTI-		
ROTATIONAL (PFNA) IMPLANTS SET		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 9*200mm Short		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 9*220mm Short		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (STAINLESS STEEL) 9*240mm Short		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 10*200mm Short		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 10*220mm Short		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (STAINLESS STEEL) 10*240mm Short		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 11*200mm Short		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 11*220mm Short		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (STAINLESS STEEL) 11*240mm Short		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 12*200mm Short		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 12*220mm Short		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (STAINLESS STEEL) 12*240mm Short		
Proximal Femur Nail Anti-rotational PFNA Long		
Right/Left		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 9*260mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (STAINLESS STEEL) 9*280mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 9*300mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 9*320mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (STAINLESS STEEL) 9*340mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 9*360mm Long		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (STAINLESS STEEL) 9*380mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 9*400mm Long Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 9*420mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (STAINLESS STEEL) 10*260mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 10*280mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (STAINLESS STEEL) 10*300mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 10*320mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (STAINLESS STEEL) 10*340mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 10*360mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (STAINLESS STEEL) 10*380mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 10*400mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (STAINLESS STEEL) 10*420mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 11*260mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (STAINLESS STEEL) 11*280mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 11*300mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (STAINLESS STEEL) 11*320mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 11*340mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (STAINLESS STEEL) 11*360mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 11*380mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (STAINLESS STEEL) 11*400mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 11*420mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 12*260mm Long Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 12*280mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 12*300mm Long Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 12*320mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 12*340mm Long Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 12*360mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 12*380mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
(STAINLESS STEEL) 12*400mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (STAINLESS STEEL) 12*420mm Long		
PFNA Blades (STAINLESS STEEL)		
PFNA Blade, L 75mm		
PFNA Blade, L 80mm		
PFNA Blade, L 85mm		
PFNA Blade, L 90mm		
PFNA Blade, L 95mm		
PFNA Blade, L 100mm		
PFNA Blade, L 105mm		
PFNA Blade, L 110mm		
PFNA Blade, L 115mm		
PFNA Blade, L 120mm		
4.9mm Distal Locking Bolts For PFNA Nails (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 24mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 26mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 28mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 30mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 32mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 34mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 36mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 38mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 40mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 42mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 44mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 46mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 48mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 50mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 55mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 60mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 65mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 70mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 75mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 80mm		
PFNA End Cap		
Must have humem interlocking nail set		
COMPLETE HUMERAL NAILS INSTRUMENTS SET		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
COMPLETE HUMERAL NAILS IMPLANTS SET		
Humeral Nail (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 6*200mm		
Humeral Nail (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 6*220mm		
Humeral Nail (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 6*240mm		
Humeral Nail (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 6*260mm		
Humeral Nail (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 6*280mm		
Humeral Nail (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 6*300mm		
Humeral Nail (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 7*200mm		
Humeral Nail (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 7*220mm		
Humeral Nail (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 7*240mm		
Humeral Nail (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 7*260mm		
Humeral Nail (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 7*280mm		
Humeral Nail (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 7*300mm		
Humeral Nail (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 8*200mm		
Humeral Nail (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 8*220mm		
Humeral Nail (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 8*240mm		
Humeral Nail (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 8*260mm		
Humeral Nail (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 8*280mm		
Humeral Nail (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 8*300mm		
Humeral Nail (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 9*200mm		
Humeral Nail (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 9*220mm		
Humeral Nail (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 9*240mm		
Humeral Nail (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 9*260mm		
Humeral Nail (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 9*280mm		
Humeral Nail (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 9*300mm		
3.9mm Locking Screws For Humeral Nails		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 18mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 20mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 22mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 24mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 26mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 28mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 30mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 32mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 34mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 36mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 38mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 40mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 42mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 44mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 46mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 48mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 50mm		
Must have large fragment instrument set COMPLETE 4.5/6.5mm LARGE FRAGMENT STARNDARD INSTRUMENT SET COMPLETE 4.5/6.5mm LARGE FRAGMENT		
STARNDARD IMPLANTS SET		
4.5mm T-Buttress Non-locking Plate 4 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm T-Buttress Non-locking Plate 5 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm T-Buttress Non-locking Plate 6 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm T-Buttress Non-locking Plate 7 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm T-Buttress Non-locking Plate 8 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm T-Buttress Non-locking Plate 9 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm T-Buttress Non-locking Plate 10 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm T-Buttress Non-locking Plate 11 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm T-Buttress Non-locking Plate 12 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm T-Plate Non-locking		
4.5mm T-Plate Non-locking 4 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm T-Plate Non-locking 5 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm T-Plate Non-locking 6 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm T-Plate Non-locking 7 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm T-Plate Non-locking 8 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm T-Plate Non-locking 9 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm T-Plate Non-locking 10 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm T-Plate Non-locking 11 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm T-Plate Non-locking 12 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate		
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 4 Holes Right (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 5 Holes Right (STAINLESS STEEL)		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 6 Holes Right (STAINLESS STEEL)	(22020)	
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 7 Holes Right (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 8 Holes Right (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 9 Holes Right (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 10 Holes Right (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 11 Holes Right (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 12 Holes Right (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 4 Holes Left (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 5 Holes Left (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 6 Holes Left (STAINLESS STEEL) 4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 7 Holes Left		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 8 Holes Left		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 9 Holes Left		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 10 Holes Left		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 11 Holes Left		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 12 Holes Left		
(STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Narrow Dcp Non-locking Plate		
4.5mm Narrow Dcp Non-locking Plate 4 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Narrow Dcp Non-locking Plate 5 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Narrow Dcp Non-locking Plate 6 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Narrow Dcp Non-locking Plate 7 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Narrow Dcp Non-locking Plate 8 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Narrow Dcp Non-locking Plate 9 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL) 4.5mm Narrow Dcp Non-locking Plate 10 Holes		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 4.5mm Narrow Dcp Non-locking Plate 11 Holes		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 4.5mm Narrow Dcp Non-locking Plate 12 Holes		
(STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Broad Dcp Non-locking Plate		
4.5mm Broad Dcp Non-locking Plate 4 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
4.5mm Broad Dcp Non-locking Plate 5 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Broad Dcp Non-locking Plate 6 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Broad Dcp Non-locking Plate 7 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Broad Dcp Non-locking Plate 8 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Broad Dcp Non-locking Plate 9 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Broad Dcp Non-locking Plate 10 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Broad Dcp Non-locking Plate 11 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Broad Dcp Non-locking Plate 12 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Semi-Tubular Plate		
4.5mm Semi-Tubular Plate 4 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Semi-Tubular Plate 5 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Semi-Tubular Plate 6 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Semi-Tubular Plate 7 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Semi-Tubular Plate 8 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Semi-Tubular Plate 9 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Semi-Tubular Plate 10 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Semi-Tubular Plate 11 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Semi-Tubular Plate 12 Holes (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Lateral Tibia Head Buttress Plate		
4.5mm Lateral Tibia Head Buttress Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 5 Holes Right		
4.5mm Lateral Tibia Head Buttress Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes Right		
4.5mm Lateral Tibia Head Buttress Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 9 Holes Right		
4.5mm Lateral Tibia Head Buttress Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes Right		
4.5mm Lateral Tibia Head Buttress Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 13 Holes Right		
4.5mm Lateral Tibia Head Buttress Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 5 Holes Left		
4.5mm Lateral Tibia Head Buttress Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes Left		
4.5mm Lateral Tibia Head Buttress Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 9 Holes Left		
4.5mm Lateral Tibia Head Buttress Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes Left		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
4.5mm Lateral Tibia Head Buttress Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 13 Holes Left		
(STATEDES STEED) 13 HORS DOLL		
4.5mm Reconstruction Plate		
4.5mm Reconstruction Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 4		
Holes		
4.5mm Reconstruction Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 5 Holes		
4.5mm Reconstruction Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 6		
Holes		
4.5mm Reconstruction Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 7		
Holes		
4.5mm Reconstruction Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes		
4.5mm Reconstruction Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 9		
Holes		
4.5mm Reconstruction Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 10		
Holes		
4.5mm Reconstruction Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes		
4.5mm Reconstruction Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 12		
Holes		
4.5mm Cortical Non-locking Screws Self-Tapping		
(STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 12mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self- tapping Size 14mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 16mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 18mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self- tapping Size 20mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 22mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 24mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 26mm 4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 28mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 30mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 32mm 4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 34mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 36mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Self-tapping Size 38mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 40mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 42mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 44mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 46mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 48mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 50mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 52mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 54mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 56mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 58mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 60mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 62mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 64mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 66mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 68mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 70mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 72mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 74mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 76mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 78mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Self-		
tapping Size 80mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Short Threaded		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Short Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 22mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Short Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 24mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Short Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 26mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Short Threaded (STAINLESS		+
STEEL) Size 28mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Short Threaded (STAINLESS	1	
STEEL) Size 30mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Short Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 32mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Short Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 34mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Short Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 36mm		
•	•	

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
4.5mm Cortical Screws Short Threaded (STAINLESS	(12 /2)	
STEEL) Size 38mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Short Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 40mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Short Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 42mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Short Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 44mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Short Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 46mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Short Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 48mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Short Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 50mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Short Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 55mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Short Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 60mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Short Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 65mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Short Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 70mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Short Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 75mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Short Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 80mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Short Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 85mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Short Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 90mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Short Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 95mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Short Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 100mm		
STABLE (SIMILARIA)		
4.5mm Malleolar Screws (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Malleolar Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
25mm		
4.5mm Malleolar Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
30mm		
4.5mm Malleolar Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
35mm		
4.5mm Malleolar Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
40mm		
4.5mm Malleolar Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
45mm		
4.5mm Malleolar Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
50mm		
4.5mm Malleolar Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
55mm		
4.5mm Malleolar Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
60mm		
4.5mm Malleolar Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
65mm		
4.5mm Malleolar Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
70mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
6.5mm Cancellous Screws 16mm Thread		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 25mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 30mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 35mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 40mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 45mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 50mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 55mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 60mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 65mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 70mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 75mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 80mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 90mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 95mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 100mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 105mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 110mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 115mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 120mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screws 32mm Thread Stainless		
Screws Screws		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 40mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 45mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 50mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 55mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 60mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (STAINLESS		
The second series serie	I	

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
STEEL) Size 65mm	·	
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 70mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 75mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 80mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 85mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 95mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 100mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 110mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 115mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 120mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screws Full Threaded		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 25mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 30mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 35mm		_
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 40mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 45mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 50mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 55mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 60mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 65mm		+
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 70mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 75mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 80mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 90mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 95mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 100mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 105mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 110mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Size 120mm		
Must have DHS/DCS instrument set COMPLETE DHS/DCS PLATES INTRUMENTS SET		
COMPLETE DHS/DCS PLATES IMPLANTS SET		
125 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 3 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 4 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 5 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 6 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 7 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 8 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 9 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 10 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 11 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 12 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel		
125 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 3 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 4 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 5 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 6 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 7 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 8 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 9 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 10 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 11 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 12 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel		
135 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 3 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 4 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 5 Hole		
135 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 6 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 7 Holes		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
135 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 8 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 9 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 10 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 11 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 12 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel		
135 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 3 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 4 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 5 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 6 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 7 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 8 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 9 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 10 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 11 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 12 Holes		
95 Degree DCS Plates		
95 Degree DCS Plate 4 Holes		
95 Degree DCS Plate 5 Holes		
95 Degree DCS Plate 6 Holes		
95 Degree DCS Plate 7 Holes		
95 Degree DCS Plate 8 Holes		
95 Degree DCS Plate 9 Holes		
95 Degree DCS Plate 10 Holes		
95 Degree DCS Plate 11 Holes		
95 Degree DCS Plate 12 Holes		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screws		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 50mm		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 55mm		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 60mm		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 65mm		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 70mm		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 75mm		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 80mm		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 85mm		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 90mm		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 95mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 100mm		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 105mm		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 110mm		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 115mm		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 120mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screws		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 30mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 32mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 34mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 36mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 38mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 40mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 42mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 44mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 46mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 48mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 50mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 52mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 54mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 56mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 58mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 60mm		
Must have small fragment instrument set		
COMPLETE 3.5mm SMALL FRAGMENT		
STANDARD INSTRUMENTS SET COMPLETE 3.5mm SMALL FRAGMENT		
STANDARD IMPLANTS SET		
3.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates (Dcp)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 3.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates (Dcp)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 2 Holes		
3.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates (Dcp) (STAINLESS STEEL) 3 Holes		
3.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates (Dcp) (STAINLESS STEEL) 4 Holes		
3.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates (Dcp)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 5 Holes 3.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates (Dcp)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 6 Holes		
3.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates (Dcp) (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes		
3.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates (Dcp) (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes		
3.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates (Dcp)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 9 Holes		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
3.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates (Dcp) (STAINLESS STEEL) 10 Holes		
3.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates (Dcp) (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Hole		
3.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates (Dcp) (STAINLESS STEEL) 12 Holes		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 12 Holes		
3.5mm Cloverleaf Plates (STAINLESS STEEL)		
3.5mm Cloverleaf Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 3 Holes		
3.5mm Cloverleaf Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 4 Holes		
3.5mm Cloverleaf Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 5Holes		
3.5mm Cloverleaf Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 6 Holes		
3.5mm Cloverleaf Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes		
3.5mm Cloverleaf Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes		
3.5mm Cloverleaf Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 9 Holes		
3.5mm Cloverleaf Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 10		
Holes		
3.5mm Lc-Dcp Plates (STAINLESS STEEL)		
3.5mm Lc-Dcp Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 3 Holes		
3.5mm Lc-Dcp Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 4 Holes		
3.5mm Lc-Dcp Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 5 Holes		
3.5mm Lc-Dcp Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 6 Holes		
3.5mm Lc-Dcp Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes		
3.5mm Lc-Dcp Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes		
3.5mm Lc-Dcp Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 9 Holes		
3.5mm Lc-Dcp Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 10 Holes		
3.5mm Lc-Dcp Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes		
3.5mm Lc-Dcp Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 12 Holes		
3.5mm T-Plates Right Angled (STAINLESS STEEL)		
3.5mm T-Plate Right Angle (STAINLESS STEEL) 3 Holes		
3.5mm T-Plate Right Angle (STAINLESS STEEL) 4 Holes		
3.5mm T-Plate Right Angle (STAINLESS STEEL) 5 Holes		
3.5mm T-Plate Right Angle (STAINLESS STEEL) 6 Holes		
3.5mm T-Plates (STAINLESS STEEL)		
3.5mm T-Plates (STAINLESS STEEL) 3 Holes		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
3.5mm T-Plates (STAINLESS STEEL) 4 Holes		
3.5mm T-Plates (STAINLESS STEEL) 5 Holes		
3.5mm T-Plates (STAINLESS STEEL) 6 Holes		
3.5mm T-Plates Oblique Angled (STAINLESS STEEL) L/R		
3.5mm T-Plate Oblique (STAINLESS STEEL) Left		
3.5mm T-Plate Oblique (STAINLESS STEEL), 3 Holes L		
3.5mm T-Plate Oblique (STAINLESS STEEL), 4 Holes L		
3.5mm T-Plate Oblique (STAINLESS STEEL), 5 Holes L		
3.5mm T-Plate Oblique (STAINLESS STEEL), 6 Holes L		
3.5mm T-Plate Oblique (STAINLESS STEEL) Right		
3.5mm T-Plate Oblique (STAINLESS STEEL), 3		
Holes R 3.5mm T-Plate Oblique (STAINLESS STEEL), 4 Holes R		
3.5mm T-Plate Oblique (STAINLESS STEEL), 5 Holes R		
3.5mm T-Plate Oblique (STAINLESS STEEL), 6 Holes R		
3.5mm Reconstruction Plates Straight (STAINLESS STEEL)		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Stainless Steel 5 Holes		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Stainless Steel 6 Holes		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Stainless Steel 7 Holes		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Stainless Steel 8 Holes		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Stainless Steel 9 Holes		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Stainless Steel 10 Holes		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Stainless Steel 11 Holes		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Stainless Steel 12 Holes		
3.5mm Reconstruction Plates Curved (STAINLESS STEEL)		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Stainless Steel 5 Holes		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Stainless Steel 6 Holes		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Stainless Steel 7 Holes		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Stainless Steel 8 Holes		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Stainless Steel 9 Holes		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Stainless Steel 10 Holes		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Stainless Steel 11 Holes		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Stainless Steel 12 Holes		
Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Stainless Steel 13 Holes		
3.5mm 1/3 Tubular Plates (STAINLESS STEEL)		
3.5mm 1/3 Tubular Plate 4 Holes		
3.5mm 1/3 Tubular Plate 5 Holes		
3.5mm 1/3 Tubular Plate 6 Holes		
3.5mm 1/3 Tubular Plate 7 Holes		
3.5mm 1/3 Tubular Plate 8 Holes		
3.5mm 1/3 Tubular Plate 9 Holes		
3.5mm 1/3 Tubular Plate 10 Holes		
3.5mm 1/3 Tubular Plate 11 Holes		
3.5mm 1/3 Tubular Plate 12 Holes		
3.5mm CORTICAL SCREWS STAINLESS STEEL (SELF-TAPPING)		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
12mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 14mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
16mm 3.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
18mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 20mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 22mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 24mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 26mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 28mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 30mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 32mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 34mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 36mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 38mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 40mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 42mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 44mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
3.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
46mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
48mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
50mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 52mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
54mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
56mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
58mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
60mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (STAINLESS STEEL)		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
10mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
12mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
14mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
16mm 3.5mm Cancellous Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
18mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
20mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
22mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
24mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
26mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
28mm 3.5mm Cancellous Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
30mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
32mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
34mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
36mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
38mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
40mm 3.5mm Cancellous Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
42mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
44mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size		
46mm		
•		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 48mm	(====)	
Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 50mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 52mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 54mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 56mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 58mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 60mm		
3.5mm Malleolar Screws (STAINLESS STEEL)		
3.5mm Malleolar Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) L 25mm		
3.5mm Malleolar Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) L 30mm		
3.5mm Malleolar Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) L 35mm		
3.5mm Malleolar Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) L 40mm		
3.5mm Malleolar Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) L 45mm		
3.5mm Malleolar Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) L 50mm		
3.5mm Malleolar Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) L 55mm		
3.5mm Malleolar Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) L 60mm		
3.5mm Malleolar Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) L 65mm		
3.5mm Malleolar Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) L 70mm		
Must have large fragment locking plate /screw instrument set		
COMPLETE 5.0/4.5MM LARGE FRAGMENT LOCKING PLATE INSTRUMENTS SET		
COMPLETE 5.0/4.5MM LARGE FRAGMENT LOCKING PLATE IMPLANTS SET		
Distal Femur Locking Plates Right/Left (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Distal Femur Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 5 Holes Right		
Distal Femur Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes Right		
Distal Femur Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 9 Holes Right		
Distal Femur Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes Right		
Distal Femur Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 13 Holes Right		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Distal Femur Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 5 Holes Left		
Distal Femur Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes Left		
Distal Femur Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 9 Holes Left		
Distal Femur Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 11		
Holes Left Distal Femur Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 13 Holes Left		
Proximal Femur Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Proximal Femur Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 4 Holes		
Proximal Femur Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 6 Holes		
Proximal Femur Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes		
Proximal Femur Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 10 Holes		
Proximal Femur Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 12 Holes		
Proximal Tibia Locking Plates (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Right/Left Proximal Tibia Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 5		
Holes Right Proximal Tibia Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 7		
Holes Right Proximal Tibia Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 9		
Holes Right		
Proximal Tibia Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes Right		
Proximal Tibia Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 13 Holes Right		
Proximal Tibia Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 5 Holes Left		
Proximal Tibia Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes Left		
Proximal Tibia Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 9 Holes Left		
Proximal Tibia Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes Left		
Proximal Tibia Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 13 Holes Left		
4.5mm Lc-Dcp Locking Plates (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Lc-Dcp Locking Plates (STAINLESS STEEL) 5 Holes		
4.5mm Lc-Dcp Locking Plates (STAINLESS STEEL) 6 Holes		
4.5mm Lc-Dcp Locking Plates (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes		
4.5mm Lc-Dcp Locking Plates (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes		

4.5mm Lc-Dep Locking Plates (STAINLESS STEEL) 10 Holes 4.5mm Lc-Dep Locking Plates (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes 4.5mm Lc-Dep Locking Plates (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes 4.5mm Lc-Dep Locking Plates (STAINLESS STEEL) 12 Holes 4.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates(DCP) (STAINLESS STEEL) 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 5 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 6 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 6 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 1 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 1 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 1 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 1 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 10 Holes 5.0mm Locking Serews (STAINLESS STEEL) 5.0mm Locking Serews (STAINLESS STEEL) 5.0mm Locking Serews, L 24mm 5.0mm Locking Serews, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Serews, L 35mm 5.0mm Locking Serews, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Serews, L 45mm 5.0mm Locking Serews, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Serews, L 50mm	Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
4.5mm Lo-Dep Locking Plates (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes 4.5mm Lo-Dep Locking Plates (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes 4.5mm Lo-Dep Locking Plates (STAINLESS STEEL) 12 Holes 4.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates (DCP) (STAINLESS STEEL) 4.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates (DCP) (STAINLESS STEEL) 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 5 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 6 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 10 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 10 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 10 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 12 Holes 5.0mm Locking Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 5.0mm Locking Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 24mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 25mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 35mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 45mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm			
4.5mm Lc-Dep Locking Plates (STAINLESS STEEL) 12 Holes 4.5mm Lo-Dep Locking Plates (STAINLESS STEEL) 12 Holes 4.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates(DCP) (STAINLESS STEEL) 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 5 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 6 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 9 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 9 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 10 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 12 Holes 5.0mm Locking Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 12 Holes 5.0mm Locking Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 24mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 25mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 45mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm	4.5mm Lc-Dcp Locking Plates (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates (DCP) (STAINLESS STEEL) 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 5 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 6 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 10 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes 5.0mm Locking Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 24mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 25mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 33mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 36mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 36mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 36mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 45mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 36mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 46mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 45mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 45mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 45mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 88mm	4.5mm Lc-Dcp Locking Plates (STAINLESS STEEL)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 5 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 10 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 10 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 12 Holes 5.0mm Locking Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 5.0mm Locking Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 24mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 26mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 30mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 30mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 45mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 45mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 60mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm	4.5mm Lc-Dcp Locking Plates (STAINLESS STEEL)		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 5 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 10 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 10 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 12 Holes 5.0mm Locking Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 5.0mm Locking Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 24mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 25mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 30mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 30mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 36mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 45mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 45mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 60mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm			
4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 6 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 9 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 10 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 12 Holes 5.0mm Locking Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 24mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 24mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 28mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 32mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 45mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm			
4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 10 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 10 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 12 Holes 5.0mm Locking Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 24mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 26mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 28mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 30mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 32mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 45mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 66mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 66mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm	4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 5 Holes		
4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 10 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 10 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 12 Holes 5.0mm Locking Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 24mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 26mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 28mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 30mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 32mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 45mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 60mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm	4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 6 Holes		
4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 9 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 10 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 12 Holes 5.0mm Locking Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 24mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 25mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 28mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 30mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 33mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 35mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 40mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 45mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm	4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes		
4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 10 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 12 Holes 5.0mm Locking Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 24mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 25mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 25mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 30mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 30mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 36mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 40mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 40mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 48mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm	4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes		
4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes 4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 12 Holes 5.0mm Locking Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 24mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 28mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 28mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 30mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 32mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 36mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 38mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 40mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 45mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm	4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 9 Holes		
4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 12 Holes 5.0mm Locking Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 24mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 25mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 28mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 30mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 32mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 35mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 38mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 40mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 45mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 60mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm	4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 10 Holes		
5.0mm Locking Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 24mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 25mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 28mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 30mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 36mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 40mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 46mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 60mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm	4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 24mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 28mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 30mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 30mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 32mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 36mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 38mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 40mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 46mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 60mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm	4.5mm DCP (STAINLESS STEEL) 12 Holes		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 24mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 28mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 30mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 30mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 32mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 36mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 38mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 40mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 46mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 60mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm			
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 26mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 30mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 32mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 32mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 36mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 38mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 40mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 42mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 48mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 88mm	5.0mm Locking Screws (STAINLESS STEEL)		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 28mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 30mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 32mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 36mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 38mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 40mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 42mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 45mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 45mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm	5.0mm Locking Screws, L 24mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 30mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 32mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 36mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 38mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 40mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 42mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 48mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 50mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 50mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm	5.0mm Locking Screws, L 26mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 32mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 36mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 38mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 40mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 42mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 46mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 50mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 50mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 70mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm	5.0mm Locking Screws, L 28mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 36mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 40mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 42mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 46mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 48mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 50mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 70mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm	5.0mm Locking Screws, L 30mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 36mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 48mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 42mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 46mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 48mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 50mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 60mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm	5.0mm Locking Screws, L 32mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 40mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 42mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 46mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 48mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 50mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 60mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm	5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 40mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 48mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 48mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 50mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 60mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm	5.0mm Locking Screws, L 36mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 42mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 46mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 48mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 50mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 60mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 70mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm	5.0mm Locking Screws, L 38mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 42mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 46mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 48mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 50mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 60mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 70mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm	5.0mm Locking Screws, L 40mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 48mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 50mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 60mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 70mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm	-		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 48mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 50mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 60mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 70mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm	5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 50mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 60mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 70mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm	5.0mm Locking Screws, L 46mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 60mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 70mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm	5.0mm Locking Screws, L 48mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 60mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 70mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm	-		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 60mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 70mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm			
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 70mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm			
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 70mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm			
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm			
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm 5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm			
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm	_		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 90mm	5.0mm Locking Screws, L 90mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 95mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Self-Tapping (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 14mm		
Must have large fragment(locking/non locking)screw		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 16mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 18mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 20mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 22mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 24mm		
·		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 26mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 28mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 30mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 32mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 34mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 36mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 38mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 40mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 42mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 46mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 48mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 50mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 52mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 54mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 56mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 58mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 60mm		
Must have small fragment locking plate /screw set COMPLETE 3.5mm SMALL FRAGMENT		
LOCKING PLATE INSTRUMENTATION SET		
COMPLETE 3.5mm SMALL FRAGMENT		
LOCKING PLATE IMPLANTS SET Distal Tibia Locking Plates, (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Right/Left		
Distal Tibia Locking Plates, (STAINLESS STEEL) 5		
Holes Right Distal Tibia Locking Plates, (STAINLESS STEEL) 7		
Holes Right		
Distal Tibia Locking Plates, (STAINLESS STEEL) 9 Holes Right		
Must have small fragment locking plate instrument		
set		
Distal Tibia Locking Plates, (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes Right		
	I	

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Distal Tibia Locking Plates, (STAINLESS STEEL) 13 Holes Right	, ,	
Distal Tibia Locking Plates, (STAINLESS STEEL) 5 Holes Left		
Distal Tibia Locking Plates, (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes Left		
Distal Tibia Locking Plates, (STAINLESS STEEL) 9		
Holes Left		
Distal Tibia Locking Plates, (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes Left		
Distal Tibia Locking Plates, (STAINLESS STEEL) 13 Holes Left		
Distal Humerus Locking Plates (STAINLESS STEEL) Right/Left		
Distal Humerus Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 4 Holes Right		
Distal Humerus Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 6 Holes Right		
Distal Humerus Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes Right		
Distal Humerus Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 10 Holes Right		
Distal Humerus Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 12 Holes Right		
LEFT Distal Humerus Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4 Holes Left Distal Humerus Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL)		
6 Holes Left Distal Humerus Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL)		
8 Holes Left		
Distal Humerus Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 10 Holes Left		
Distal Humerus Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 12 Holes Left		
Drovimal Humanus I salsing Dlates (Dhiles)		
Proximal Humerus Locking Plates (Philos) (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Proximal Humerus Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 4 Holes		
Proximal Humerus Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 5 Holes		
Proximal Humerus Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 6 Holes		
Proximal Humerus Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes		
Proximal Humerus Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes		
Proximal Humerus Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 9 Holes		
Proximal Humerus Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 10 Holes		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Proximal Humerus Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes		
Proximal Humerus Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 12 Holes		
Olecranon Locking Plates (STAINLESS STEEL) Right/Left		
Must have small fragment locking instrument set		
Olecranon Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 4 Holes Right		
Olecranon Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 5 Holes Right		
Olecranon Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 6 Holes Right		
Olecranon Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes Right		
Olecranon Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes Right		
Olecranon Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 9 Holes Right		
Olecranon Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 10 Holes Right		
Olecranon Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes Right		
Olecranon Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 12 Holes Right		
LEFT		
Olecranon Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 4 Holes Left		
Olecranon Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 5 Holes Left		
Olecranon Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 6 Holes Left		
Olecranon Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes Left		
Olecranon Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes Left		
Olecranon Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 9 Holes Left		
Olecranon Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 10 Holes Left		
Olecranon Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes Left		
Olecranon Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 12 Holes Left		
Clavicular Hook Locking Plates (STAINLESS STEEL) Right/Left		
Clavicular Hook Locked Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 3 Holes Right		
Clavicular Hook Locked Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 4 Holes Right		
Clavicular Hook Locked Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 5 Holes Right		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Clavicular Hook Locked Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 6 Holes Right		
Clavicular Hook Locked Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes Right		
Clavicular Hook Locked Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes Right		
Must have small fragment locking plate instrument set		
Clavicular Hook Locked Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 3 Holes Left		
Clavicular Hook Locked Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 4 Holes Left		
Clavicular Hook Locked Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 5 Holes Left		
Clavicular Hook Locked Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 6 Holes Left		
Clavicular Hook Locked Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes Left		
Clavicular Hook Locked Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes Left		
Chairman Landard Disc. C. Ch. Distr. C.		
Clavicular Locked Plates S-Shape Right/Left (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Clavicle Locked Plate S-Shape (STAINLESS STEEL) 3 Holes Right		
Clavicle Locked Plate S-Shape (STAINLESS STEEL) 4 Holes Right		
Clavicle Locked Plate S-Shape (STAINLESS STEEL) 5 Holes Right		
Clavicle Locked Plate S-Shape (STAINLESS STEEL) 6 Holes Right		
Clavicle Locked Plate S-Shape (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes Right		
Clavicle Locked Plate S-Shape (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes Right		
LEFT Clavicle Locked Plate S-Shape (STAINLESS STEEL)		
3 Holes Left Clavicle Locked Plate S-Shape (STAINLESS STEEL)		
4 Holes Left Clavicle Locked Plate S-Shape (STAINLESS STEEL)		
5 Holes Left Clavicle Locked Plate S-Shape (STAINLESS STEEL)		
6 Holes Left		
Clavicle Locked Plate S-Shape (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes Left		
Clavicle Locked Plate S-Shape (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes Left		
3.5mm DCP Locking Plates (STAINLESS STEEL)		
3.5mm Dcp Locking plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 4 Holes		
3.5mm Dcp Locking plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 5		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Holes		
3.5mm Dcp Locking plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 6 Holes		
3.5mm Dcp Locking plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes		
3.5mm Dcp Locking plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes		
Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
3.5mm Dcp Locking plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 9 Holes		
3.5mm Dcp Locking plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 10 Holes		
3.5mm Dcp Locking plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 11 Holes		
3.5mm Dcp Locking plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 12 Holes		
COMPLETE 2.4/3.5MM MINI FRAGMENT LOCKING PLATE INSTRUMENTATION SET		
COMPLETE 2.4/3.5MM MINI FRAGMENT		
LOCKING PLATE IMPLANTS SET		
Distal Radius Locking Plates (STAINLESS STEEL) Right/Left		
Distal Radius Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 3 Holes Right		
Distal Radius Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 4 Holes Right		
Distal Radius Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 5 Holes Right		
Distal Radius Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 6 Holes Right		
Distal Radius Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes Right		
Distal Radius Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes Right		
LEFT		
Distal Radius Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 3 Holes Left		
Distal Radius Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 4 Holes Left		
Distal Radius Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 5 Holes Left		
Distal Radius Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 6 Holes Left		
Distal Radius Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes Left		
Distal Radius Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes Left		
2.4mm Variable Angled Distal Radius Locking Plates (STAINLESS STEEL)		
Variable Angled Distal Radius Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 3 Holes		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Variable Angled Distal Radius Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 4 Holes	(AADAAD)	
Variable Angled Distal Radius Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 5 Holes		
Variable Angled Distal Radius Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 6 Holes		
Variable Angled Distal Radius Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 7 Holes		
Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Variable Angled Distal Radius Locking Plate (STAINLESS STEEL) 8 Holes		
2.4mm Cortical Locking Screws		
2.4mm Cortical Locking Screw Size 6mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
2.4mm Cortical Locking Screw Size 8mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
2.4mm Cortical Locking Screw Size 10mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
2.4mm Cortical Locking Screw Size 12mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
2.4mm Cortical Locking Screw Size 14mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
2.4mm Cortical Locking Screw Size 16mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
2.4mm Cortical Locking Screw Size 18mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
2.4mm Cortical Locking Screw Size 20mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
2.4mm Cortical Locking Screw Size 22mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
2.4mm Cortical Locking Screw Size 24mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
2.4mm Cortical Locking Screw Size 26mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
2.4mm Cortical Locking Screw Size 28mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
2.4mm Cortical Locking Screw Size 30mm (STAINLESS STEEL)		
3.5mm Cortical Non-Locking Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 3.5mm Cortical Non-locking Screw Size 10mm		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 3.5mm Cortical Non-locking Screw Size 12mm		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 3.5mm Cortical Non-locking Screw Size 14mm		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 3.5mm Cortical Non-locking Screw Size 16mm		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 3.5mm Cortical Non-locking Screw Size 18mm		
(STAINLESS STEEL) 3.5mm Cortical Non-locking Screw Size 20mm		
(STAINLESS STEEL)		
3.5mm Cortical Non-locking Screw Size 22mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
(STAINLESS STEEL)		
3.5mm Cortical Non-locking Screw Size 24mm		
(STAINLESS STEEL)		
COMPLETE 4.0MM CANNULATED		
CANCELLOUS SCREWS SET Must have small fragment (locking/non-locking		
)instrument set		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 10mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 12mm 4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 14mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 16mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 18mm 4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		+
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 20mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 22mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 24mm 4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 26mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 28mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 30mm 4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 32mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 34mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 36mm 4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 38mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 40mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 42mm 4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 44mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 46mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 48mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 50mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 55mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 60mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
(STAINLESS STEEL)	, ,	
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 10mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 12mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 14mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread (STAINLESS STEEL) Size 16mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 18mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 20mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 22mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 24mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 26mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 28mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 30mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 32mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 34mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 36mm 4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 38mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 40mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 42mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 44mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 46mm	<u> </u>	
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 48mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 50mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 55mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(STAINLESS STEEL) Size 60mm	1	
Must have large fragment (locking/non-locking		
)instrument set COMPLETE 6.5mm CANCELLOUS		
CANNULATED SCREW/INSTRUMENTS SET		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 16mm Thread Size 30mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 16mm Thread Size 35mm	<u> </u>	
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 16mm Thread Size 40mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Thread Size 45mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Thread Size 50mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Thread Size 55mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Thread Size 60mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Thread Size 65mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 16mm Thread Size 70mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Thread Size 75mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Thread Size 80mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 16mm Thread Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Thread Size 00mm		
STEEL) 16mm Thread Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 16mm Thread Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 16mm Thread Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Thread Size 110mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 16mm Thread Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 16mm Thread Size 120mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 16mm Thread Size 130mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Thread		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Thread, Size 40mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Thread, Size 45mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Thread, Size 55mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Thread, Size 60mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Thread, Size 65mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Thread, Size 70mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Thread, Size 75mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Thread, Size 80mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Thread, Size 85mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm		
Must have large fragment instrument set		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Thread, Size 105mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Thread, Size 120mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm		
STEEL) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Full Threads		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Full Threads, Size 30mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Full Threads, Size 35mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Full Threads, Size 40mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Full Threads, Size 45mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Full Threads, Size 50mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Full Threads, Size 55mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Full Threads, Size 60mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Full Threads, Size 65mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Full Threads, Size 70mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Full Threads, Size 75mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Full Threads, Size 80mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Full Threads, Size 85mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Full Threads, Size 90mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threads, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threads, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threads, Size 105mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Full Threads, Size 110mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threads, Size 115mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threads, Size 120mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Full Threads, Size 125mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threads, Size 130mm		
Must have 7.0 cannulated screw instrument set		
COMPLETE 7.0MM CANCELLOUS		
CANNULATED SCREWS/		
INSTRUMENTATION SET		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 16mm Thread, L 50mm		_
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Thread, L 55mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 16mm Thread, L 60mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 16mm Thread, L 65mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 16mm Thread, L 70mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 16mm Thread, L 75mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 16mm Thread, L 80mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 16mm Thread, L 85mm 7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 16mm Thread, L 90mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 16mm Thread, L 95mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 16mm Thread, L 100mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 16mm Thread, L 105mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 16mm Thread, L 110mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 16mm Thread, L 115mm 7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 16mm Thread, L 120mm		
51222) Tomin Tineau, E 120mm		+
7.0 0 11 0 1 10 (07) 77 77		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 32mm Thread 7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		+
STEEL) 32mm Thread, L 50mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		+
STEEL) 32mm Thread, L 55mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 32mm Thread, L 60mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 32mm Thread, L 65mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Thread, L 70mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 32mm Thread, L 75mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Thread, L 80mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 32mm Thread, L 85mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 32mm Thread, L 90mm 7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 32mm Thread, L 95mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 32mm Thread, L 100mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Thread, L 105mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 32mm Thread, L 110mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Thread, L 115mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 32mm Thread, L 120mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws Full Threaded		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threaded, L 50mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Full Threaded, L 55mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threaded, L 60mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threaded, L 65mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Full Threaded, L 70mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threaded, L 75mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threaded, L 80mm 7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threaded, L 85mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threaded, L 90mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Full Threaded, L 95mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threaded, L 100mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threaded, L 105mm 7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threaded, L 110mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threaded, L 115mm 7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threaded, L 120mm		
Must have 7.3 cannulated screw instrument set		
COMPLETE 7.3MM CANCELLOUS		

CANNULATED SCREWS/INSTRUMENTS SET 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I form Threads, I. 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I form Threads, I. 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I form Threads, I. 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I form Threads, I. 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I form Threads, I. 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I form Threads, I. 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I form Threads, I. 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I form Threads, I. 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I form Threads, I. 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I form Threads, I. 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I form Threads, I. 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I form Threads, I. 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I form Threads, I. 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I form Threads, I. 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I form Threads, I. 105mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I form Threads, I. 105mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I form Threads, I. 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I form Threads, I. 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I form Threads, I. 15mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I form Threads, I. 15mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I form Threads, I. 15mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, I. 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, I. 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, I. 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, I. 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, I. 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAIN	Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
STEEL J 16mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 10mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 10mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 3mm Threads, L 10mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 3mm Threads, L 10mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 3mm Threads, L 5mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 3mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 3mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 3mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 3mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 3mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 3mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL)	CANNULATED SCREWS/INSTRUMENTS SET	` /	
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, I. 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, I. 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, I. 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, I. 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, I. 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, I. 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, I. 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, I. 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, I. 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, I. 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, I. 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, I. 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, I. 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, I. 105mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, I. 105mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, I. 105mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, I. 105mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, I. 105mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, I. 15mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, I. 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, I. 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, I. 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, I. 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, I. 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, I. 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, I. 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, I. 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINL			
STEEL J I6mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I6mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I6mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I6mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I6mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I6mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I6mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I6mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I6mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I6mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I6mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I6mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I6mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I6mm Threads, L 105mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I6mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I6mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I6mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I6mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I6mm Threads, L 15mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) I6mm Threads, L 15mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAI			
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 15mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 13mm Threads, L 15mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L	· ·		
STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 66mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 15mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINL			
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 15mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 15mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L	· ·		
STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 59mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 59mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 59mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAI			
STEEL J 16mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 120mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 15mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 15mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAIN	`		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 120mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 120mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L	7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 105mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 105mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 105mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 115mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 120mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 120mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 150mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAI			
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 105mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 120mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L			
TEEL) 16mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS			
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 115mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 120mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 20mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.			
TEEL) 16mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 115mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 120mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 120mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancell			
STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 1110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 115mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 120mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 120mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 120mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Ca			
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 16mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 16mm Threads, L 105mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 16mm Threads, L 115mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 16mm Threads, L 115mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L 120mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L 95mm	7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 105mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 115mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 115mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 120mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 120mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS			
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 105mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 115mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 120mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 120mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm	`		
STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 105mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 115mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 125mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 120mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 58mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS	·		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 16mm Threads, L. 105mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 16mm Threads, L. 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 16mm Threads, L. 115mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 16mm Threads, L. 120mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L. 120mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L. 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L. 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L. 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L. 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L. 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L. 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L. 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L. 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L. 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L. 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L. 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L. 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L. 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L. 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L. 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L. 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L. 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L. 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L. 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L. 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L. 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL.) 32mm Threads, L. 90mm	*		
STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 105mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 115mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 120mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 120mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS			
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 115mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 120mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 120mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm	· ·		
STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 115mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 120mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS			
STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 115mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 120mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm	· ·		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 120mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm	7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm			
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS	*		
STEEL) 32mm Threads 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS	STEEL) 16mm Threads, L 120mm		
STEEL) 32mm Threads 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS			
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm	· ·		
STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 50mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm	,		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS	· ·		
STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 55mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm			
STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS	`		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS	7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 65mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS			
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS	· ·		
STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 70mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm			
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS			
STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS			
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS	· ·		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS			
STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 85mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS	STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 80mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS	· ·		
STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS			
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS	· ·		
STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 95mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS	•		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS	· ·		
51222/ 5241111 1110005, E 10011111	STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 100mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS	, ,	
STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 105mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 110mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 115mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (STAINLESS		
STEEL) 32mm Threads, L 120mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Full Threaded		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threaded, L 50mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threaded, L 55mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threaded, L 60mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threaded, L 65mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threaded, L 70mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threaded, L 75mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threaded, L 80mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threaded, L 85mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threaded, L 90mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threaded, L 95mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threaded, L 100mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threaded, L 105mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threaded, L 110mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS		
STEEL) Full Threaded, L 115mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (STAINLESS STEEL) Full Threaded, L 120mm		
STEEL) Full Tilreaded, L 12011111		
KIRSCHNER WIRE (K.WIRE) - WITH TROCAR		
(STAINLESS STEEL)		
Must have k-wire set		
Diameter 0.6mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.6mm, L 70mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.6mm, L 100mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.6mm, L 125mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.6mm, L 150mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.6mm, L 175mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.6mm, L 200mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
K.wire Diameter 0.6mm, L 225mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.6mm, L 230mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.6mm, L 250mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.6mm, L 275mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.6mm, L 285mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.6mm, L 300mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.6mm, L 310mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.6mm, L 400mm		
Diameter 0.8mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.8mm, L 70mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.8mm, L 100mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.8mm, L 125mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.8mm, L 150mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.8mm, L 175mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.8mm, L 200mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.8mm, L 225mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.8mm, L 230mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.8mm, L 250mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.8mm, L 275mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.8mm, L 285mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.8mm, L 300mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.8mm, L 310mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.8mm, L 400mm		
Diameter 0.9mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.9mm, L 70mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.9mm, L 100mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.9mm, L 125mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.9mm, L 150mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.9mm, L 175mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.9mm, L 200mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.9mm, L 225mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.9mm, L 230mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.9mm, L 250mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.9mm, L 275mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.9mm, L 285mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.9mm, L 300mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.9mm, L 310mm		
K.wire Diameter 0.9mm, L 400mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Diameter 1.1mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.1mm, L 70mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.1mm, L 100mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.1mm, L 125mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.1mm, L 150mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.1mm, L 175mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.1mm, L 200mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.1mm, L 225mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.1mm, L 230mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.1mm, L 250mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.1mm, L 275mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.1mm, L 285mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.1mm, L 300mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.1mm, L 310mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.1mm, L 400mm		
Diameter 1.2mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.2mm, L 70mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.2mm, L 100mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.2mm, L 125mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.2mm, L 150mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.2mm, L 175mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.2mm, L 200mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.2mm, L 225mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.2mm, L 230mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.2mm, L 250mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.2mm, L 275mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.2mm, L 285mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.2mm, L 300mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.2mm, L 310mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.2mm, L 400mm		
. ,		
Diameter 1.4mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.4mm, L 70mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.4mm, L 100mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.4mm, L 125mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.4mm, L 150mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.4mm, L 175mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.4mm, L 200mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
K.wire Diameter 1.4mm, L 225mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.4mm, L 230mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.4mm, L 250mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.4mm, L 275mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.4mm, L 285mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.4mm, L 300mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.4mm, L 310mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.4mm, L 400mm		
Diameter 1.5mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.5mm, L 70mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.5mm, L 100mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.5mm, L 125mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.5mm, L 150mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.5mm, L 175mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.5mm, L 200mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.5mm, L 225mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.5mm, L 230mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.5mm, L 250mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.5mm, L 275mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.5mm, L 285mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.5mm, L 300mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.5mm, L 310mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.5mm, L 400mm		
Diameter 1.6mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.6mm, L 70mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.6mm, L 100mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.6mm, L 125mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.6mm, L 150mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.6mm, L 175mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.6mm, L 200mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.6mm, L 225mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.6mm, L 230mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.6mm, L 250mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.6mm, L 275mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.6mm, L 285mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.6mm, L 300mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.6mm, L 310mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.6mm, L 400mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Diameter 1.8mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.8mm, L 70mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.8mm, L 100mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.8mm, L 125mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.8mm, L 150mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.8mm, L 175mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.8mm, L 200mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.8mm, L 225mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.8mm, L 230mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.8mm, L 250mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.8mm, L 275mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.8mm, L 285mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.8mm, L 300mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.8mm, L 310mm		
K.wire Diameter 1.8mm, L 400mm		
Diameter 2.0mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.0mm, L 70mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.0mm, L 100mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.0mm, L 125mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.0mm, L 150mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.0mm, L 175mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.0mm, L 200mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.0mm, L 225mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.0mm, L 230mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.0mm, L 250mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.0mm, L 275mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.0mm, L 285mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.0mm, L 300mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.0mm, L 310mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.0mm, L 400mm		
, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,		
Diameter 2.2mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.2mm, L 70mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.2mm, L 100mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.2mm, L 125mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.2mm, L 150mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.2mm, L 175mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.2mm, L 200mm		
K. WHE DIAMETER 2.2HIII, L 200HIII		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
K.wire Diameter 2.2mm, L 225mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.2mm, L 230mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.2mm, L 250mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.2mm, L 275mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.2mm, L 285mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.2mm, L 300mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.2mm, L 310mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.2mm, L 400mm		
Diameter 2.5mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.5mm, L 70mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.5mm, L 100mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.5mm, L 125mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.5mm, L 150mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.5mm, L 175mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.5mm, L 200mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.5mm, L 225mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.5mm, L 230mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.5mm, L 250mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.5mm, L 275mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.5mm, L 285mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.5mm, L 300mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.5mm, L 310mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.5mm, L 400mm		
Diameter 2.8mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.8mm, L 70mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.8mm, L 100mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.8mm, L 125mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.8mm, L 150mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.8mm, L 175mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.8mm, L 200mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.8mm, L 225mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.8mm, L 230mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.8mm, L 250mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.8mm, L 275mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.8mm, L 285mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.8mm, L 300mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.8mm, L 310mm		
K.wire Diameter 2.8mm, L 400mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Diameter 3.0mm		
K.wire Diameter 3.0mm, L 70mm		
K.wire Diameter 3.0mm, L 100mm		
K.wire Diameter 3.0mm, L 125mm		
K.wire Diameter 3.0mm, L 150mm		
K.wire Diameter 3.0mm, L 175mm		
K.wire Diameter 3.0mm, L 200mm		
K.wire Diameter 3.0mm, L 225mm		
K.wire Diameter 3.0mm, L 230mm		
K.wire Diameter 3.0mm, L 250mm		
K.wire Diameter 3.0mm, L 275mm		
K.wire Diameter 3.0mm, L 285mm		
K.wire Diameter 3.0mm, L 300mm		
K.wire Diameter 3.0mm, L 310mm		
K.wire Diameter 3.0mm, L 400mm		
Diameter 3.2mm		
K.wire Diameter 3.2mm, L 70mm		
K.wire Diameter 3.2mm, L 100mm		
K.wire Diameter 3.2mm, L 125mm		
K.wire Diameter 3.2mm, L 150mm		
K.wire Diameter 3.2mm, L 175mm		
K.wire Diameter 3.2mm, L 200mm		
K.wire Diameter 3.2mm, L 225mm		
K.wire Diameter 3.2mm, L 230mm		
K.wire Diameter 3.2mm, L 250mm		
K.wire Diameter 3.2mm, L 275mm		
K.wire Diameter 3.2mm, L 285mm		
K.wire Diameter 3.2mm, L 300mm		
K.wire Diameter 3.2mm, L 310mm		
K.wire Diameter 3.2mm, L 400mm		
Must have femur interlocking nail set		
(TITANIUM)		
COMPLETE INTERLOCKING FEMUR/TIBIA NAILS INSTRUMENTS SET		
COMPLETE INTERLOCKING FEMUR/TIBIA NAILS IMPLANTS SET		
Universal Femur Nails (Titanium)		
Universal Femur Nail 9*320mm (Titanium)		
Universal Femur Nail 9*340mm (TITANIUM)		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Universal Femur Nail 9*360mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 9*380mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 9*400mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 9*420mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 9*440mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 9*460mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 10*320mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 10*340mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 10*360mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 10*380mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 10*400mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 10*420mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 10*440mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 10*460mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 11*320mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 11*340mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 11*360mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 11*380mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 11*400mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 11*420mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 11*440mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 11*460mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 12*320mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 12*340mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 12*360mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 12*380mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 12*400mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 12*420mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 12*440mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Femur Nail 12*460mm (TITANIUM)		
4.9mm Locking Bolts For Femur Nails (Titanium)		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 24mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 26mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 28mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 30mm	TI to D. A	
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 32mm	Unit Price (Kshs)	
Item Description		Remarks
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 34mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 36mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 38mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 40mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 42mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 44mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 46mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 48mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 50mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 55mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 60mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 65mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 70mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 75mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 80mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 85mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 90mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 95mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 100mm		
Must have Tibia interlocking nail set COMPLETE INTERLOCKING FEMUR/TIBIA NAILS INSTRUMENTS SET		
Universal Tibia Nails (Titanium)		
Universal Tibial Nails 9*260mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 9*280mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 9*300mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 9*320mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 9*340mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 9*360mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 9*380mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 9*400mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 10*260mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 10*280mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 10*300mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 10*320mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 10*340mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 10*360mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 10*380mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 10*400mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 11*260mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 11*280mm (TITANIUM)		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Universal Tibial Nails 11*300mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 11*320mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 11*340mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 11*360mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 11*380mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 11*400mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 12*260mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 12*280mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 12*300mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 12*320mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 12*340mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 12*360mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 12*380mm (TITANIUM)		
Universal Tibial Nails 12*400mm (TITANIUM)		
4.9mm Locking Bolts For Tibia Nails (Titanium)		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 24mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 26mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 28mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 30mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 32mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 34mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 36mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 38mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 40mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 42mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 44mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 46mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 48mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 50mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 55mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 60mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 65mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 70mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 75mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 80mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 85mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 90mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 95mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
4.9mm Locking Bolt, Self-Tapping L 100mm		
Must have PFN nail set		
COMPLETE PFN/RECON NAILS INSTRUMENT SET		
COMPLETE PFN/RECON NAILS IMPLANTS		
SET		
PFN/Recon Short Nails (Titanium)		
PFN/Recon Nails Short 9*250mm (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Short 9*300mm (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Short 10*250mm (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Short 10*300mm (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Short 11*250mm (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Short 11*300mm (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Short 12*250mm (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Short 12*300mm (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long (Titanium) L/R		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 9*340mm L/R (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 9*360mm L/R (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 9*380mm L/R (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 9*400mm L/R (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 9*420mm L/R (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 9*440mm L/R (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 10*340mm L/R (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 10*360mm L/R (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 10*380mm L/R (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 10*400mm L/R (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 10*420mm L/R (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 10*440mm L/R (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 11*340mm L/R (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 11*360mm L/R (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 11*380mm L/R (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 11*400mm L/R (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 11*420mm L/R (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 11*440mm L/R (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 12*340mm L/R (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 12*360mm L/R (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 12*380mm L/R (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 12*400mm L/R (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 12*420mm L/R (TITANIUM)		
PFN/Recon Nails Long 12*440mm L/R (TITANIUM)		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
6.0mm Cannulated Proximal Lag Screws For		
PFN/Recon Nails (Titanium)		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 50mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 55mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 60mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 65mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 70mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 75mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 80mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 85mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 90mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 95mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 100mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 105mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 110mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 115mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 120mm		
8.0mm Cannulated Proximal Lag Screws For PFN/Recon Nails (Titanium)		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 50mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 55mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 60mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 65mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 70mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 75mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 80mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 85mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 90mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 95mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 100mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 105mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 110mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 115mm		
Cannulated Lag Screw, L 120mm		
4.5mm Distal Locking Bolts For PFN/Recon Nails		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 24mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 26mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 28mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 30mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 32mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 34mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 36mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 38mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 40mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 42mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 44mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 46mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 48mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 50mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 55mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 60mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 65mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 70mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 75mm		
4.5mm Locking Bolt, L 80mm		
Complete Proximal Femur Nail Anti-rotational (PFNA) NAILS SET complete Proximal Femur Nail Anti-rotational (PFNA)Instrument Set		
PFNA Nails Short		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (Titanium) 9*200mm Short		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (Titanium) 9*220mm Short		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (Titanium) 9*240mm Short		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (Titanium) 10*200mm Short		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (Titanium) 10*220mm Short		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (Titanium) 10*240mm Short		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (Titanium) 11*200mm Short		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (Titanium) 11*220mm Short		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (Titanium) 11*240mm Short		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (Titanium) 12*200mm Short		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (Titanium) 12*220mm Short		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (Titanium) 12*240mm Short		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
PFNA Nails Long Righ/Left		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(Titanium) 9*300mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(Titanium) 9*320mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(Titanium) 9*340mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(Titanium) 9*360mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(Titanium) 9*380mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(Titanium) 9*400mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(Titanium) 9*420mm Long Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(Titanium) 10*300mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(Titanium) 10*320mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(Titanium) 10*340mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(Titanium) 10*360mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(Titanium) 10*380mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(Titanium) 10*400mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(Titanium) 10*420mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(Titanium) 11*300mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(Titanium) 11*320mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(Titanium) 11*340mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(Titanium) 11*360mm Long Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(Titanium) 11*380mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(Titanium) 11*400mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(Titanium) 11*420mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(Titanium) 12*300mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(Titanium) 12*320mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(Titanium) 12*340mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(Titanium) 12*360mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(Titanium) 12*380mm Long		
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA)		
(Titanium) 12*400mm Long		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Proximal Femur Anti-rotational Nail(PFNA) (Titanium) 12*4200mm Long		
PFNA Blades (Titanium)		
PFNA Blade, L 75mm		
PFNA Blade, L 80mm		
PFNA Blade, L 85mm		
PFNA Blade, L 90mm		
PFNA Blade, L 95mm		
PFNA Blade, L 100mm		
PFNA Blade, L 105mm		
PFNA Blade, L 110mm		
PFNA Blade, L 115mm		
PFNA Blade, L 120mm		
4.9mm Distal Locking Bolts For PFNA Nails (Titanium)		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 24mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 26mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 28mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 30mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 32mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 34mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 36mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 38mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 40mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 42mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 44mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 46mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 48mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 50mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 55mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 60mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 65mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 70mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 75mm		
4.9mm Locking Bolts L 80mm		
PFNA End Cap		
Must have humem nail set COMPLETE HUMERAL NAILS INSTRUMENT SET		
Humeral Nail (Titanium) Size 6*200mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Humeral Nail (Titanium) Size 6*220mm		
Humeral Nail (Titanium) Size 6*240mm		
Humeral Nail (Titanium) Size 6*260mm		
Humeral Nail (Titanium) Size 6*280mm		
Humeral Nail (Titanium) Size 6*300mm		
Humeral Nail (Titanium) Size 7*200mm		
Humeral Nail (Titanium) Size 7*220mm		
Humeral Nail (Titanium) Size 7*240mm		
Humeral Nail (Titanium) Size 7*260mm		
Humeral Nail (Titanium) Size 7*280mm		
Humeral Nail (Titanium) Size 7*300mm		
Humeral Nail (Titanium) Size 8*200mm		
Humeral Nail (Titanium) Size 8*220mm		
Humeral Nail (Titanium) Size 8*240mm		
Humeral Nail (Titanium) Size 8*260mm		
Humeral Nail (Titanium) Size 8*280mm		
Humeral Nail (Titanium) Size 8*300mm		
Humeral Nail (Titanium) Size 9*200mm		
Humeral Nail (Titanium) Size 9*220mm		
Humeral Nail (Titanium) Size 9*240mm		
Humeral Nail (Titanium) Size 9*260mm		
Humeral Nail (Titanium) Size 9*280mm		
Humeral Nail (Titanium) Size 9*300mm		
3.9mm Locking Screws For Humeral Nails		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 18mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 20mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 22mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 24mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 26mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 28mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 30mm		
Must have interlocking humem nail set		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 32mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 34mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 36mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 38mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 40mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 42mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 44mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 46mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 48mm		
Locking Screws For Humeral Nails L 50mm		
Must have large fragment instrument set COMPLETE 4.5/6.5mm LARGE FRAGMENT STARNDARD SET		
4.5mm T-Buttress Non-locking Plate 4 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm T-Buttress Non-locking Plate 5 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm T-Buttress Non-locking Plate 6 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm T-Buttress Non-locking Plate 7 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm T-Buttress Non-locking Plate 8 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm T-Buttress Non-locking Plate 9 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm T-Buttress Non-locking Plate 10 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm T-Buttress Non-locking Plate 11 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm T-Buttress Non-locking Plate 12 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm T-Plate Non-locking		
4.5mm T-Plate Non-locking 4 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm T-Plate Non-locking 5 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm T-Plate Non-locking 6 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm T-Plate Non-locking 7 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm T-Plate Non-locking 8 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm T-Plate Non-locking 9 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm T-Plate Non-locking 10 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm T-Plate Non-locking 11 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm T-Plate Non-locking 12 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking		
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 4 Holes Right (Titanium)		
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 5 Holes Right (Titanium)		
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 6 Holes Right (Titanium)		
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 7 Holes Right (Titanium)		
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 8 Holes Right (Titanium)		
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 9 Holes Right (Titanium)		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 10 Holes Right (Titanium)	(IXSIIS)	
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 11 Holes Right (Titanium)		
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 12 Holes Right (Titanium)		
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 4 Holes Left (Titanium)		
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 5 Holes Left (Titanium)		
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 6 Holes Left (Titanium)		
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 7 Holes Left (Titanium)		
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 8 Holes Left (Titanium)		
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 9 Holes Left (Titanium)		
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 10 Holes Left (Titanium)		
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 11 Holes Left (Titanium)		
4.5mm L-Buttress Non-locking Plate 12 Holes Left (Titanium)		
4.5mm Narrow Dcp Non-locking Plate		
4.5mm Narrow Dcp Non-locking Plate 4 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm Narrow Dcp Non-locking Plate 5 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm Narrow Dcp Non-locking Plate 6 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm Narrow Dcp Non-locking Plate 7 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm Narrow Dcp Non-locking Plate 8 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm Narrow Dcp Non-locking Plate 9 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm Narrow Dcp Non-locking Plate 10 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm Narrow Dcp Non-locking Plate 11 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm Narrow Dcp Non-locking Plate 12 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm Broad Dcp Non-locking Plate		
4.5mm Broad Dcp Non-locking Plate 4 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm Broad Dcp Non-locking Plate 5 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm Broad Dcp Non-locking Plate 6 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm Broad Dcp Non-locking Plate 7 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm Broad Dcp Non-locking Plate 8 Holes (Titanium)		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
4.5mm Broad Dcp Non-locking Plate 9 Holes		
(Titanium) 4.5mm Broad Dcp Non-locking Plate 10 Holes		
(Titanium) 4.5mm Broad Dcp Non-locking Plate 11 Holes		
(Titanium)		
4.5mm Broad Dcp Non-locking Plate 12 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm Semi-Tubular Plate		
4.5mm Semi-Tubular Plate 4 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm Semi-Tubular Plate 5 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm Semi-Tubular Plate 6 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm Semi-Tubular Plate 7 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm Semi-Tubular Plate 8 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm Semi-Tubular Plate 9 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm Semi-Tubular Plate 10 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm Semi-Tubular Plate 11 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm Semi-Tubular Plate 12 Holes (Titanium)		
4.5mm Lateral Tibia Head Buttress Plate		
4.5mm Lateral Tibia Head Buttress Plate (Titanium) 5 Holes Right		
4.5mm Lateral Tibia Head Buttress Plate (Titanium) 7		
Holes Right 4.5mm Lateral Tibia Head Buttress Plate (Titanium) 9		
Holes Right		
4.5mm Lateral Tibia Head Buttress Plate (Titanium) 11 Holes Right		
4.5mm Lateral Tibia Head Buttress Plate (Titanium) 13 Holes Right		
4.5mm Lateral Tibia Head Buttress Plate (Titanium) 5		
Holes Left 4.5mm Lateral Tibia Head Buttress Plate (Titanium) 7		
Holes Left		
4.5mm Lateral Tibia Head Buttress Plate (Titanium) 9 Holes Left		
4.5mm Lateral Tibia Head Buttress Plate (Titanium) 11 Holes Left		
4.5mm Lateral Tibia Head Buttress Plate (Titanium) 13 Holes Left		
4.5mm Reconstruction Plate		
4.5mm Reconstruction Plate (Titanium) 4 Holes		
4.5mm Reconstruction Plate (Titanium) 5 Holes		
4.5mm Reconstruction Plate (Titanium) 6 Holes		
4.5mm Reconstruction Plate (Titanium) 7 Holes		
4.5mm Reconstruction Plate (Titanium) 8 Holes		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
4.5mm Reconstruction Plate (Titanium) 9 Holes		
4.5mm Reconstruction Plate (Titanium) 10 Holes		
4.5mm Reconstruction Plate (Titanium) 11 Holes		
4.5mm Reconstruction Plate (Titanium) 12 Holes		
4.5mm Reconstruction Plate (Titalium) 12 Holes		
4.5mm Cortical Non-locking Screws Self-Tapping (Titanium)		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size 12mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size		
14mm 4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size		
16mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size 18mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size 20mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size		
22mm 4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size		
24mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size 26mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size		
28mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size 30mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size 32mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size 34mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size 36mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Self-tapping Size 38mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size		
40mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size 42mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size 44mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size 46mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size 48mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size		
50mm 4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size		
52mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size 54mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size 56mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size		
58mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size 60mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size 62mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size 64mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size 66mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size 68mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size 70mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size 72mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size 74mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size 76mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size 78mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Self-tapping Size 80mm		
4.5mm Malleolar Screws (Titanium)		
4.5mm Malleolar Screw (Titanium) Size 25mm		
4.5mm Malleolar Screw (Titanium) Size 30mm		
4.5mm Malleolar Screw (Titanium) Size 35mm		
4.5mm Malleolar Screw (Titanium) Size 40mm		
4.5mm Malleolar Screw (Titanium) Size 45mm		
4.5mm Malleolar Screw (Titanium) Size 50mm		
4.5mm Malleolar Screw (Titanium) Size 55mm		
4.5mm Malleolar Screw (Titanium) Size 60mm		
4.5mm Malleolar Screw (Titanium) Size 65mm		
4.5mm Malleolar Screw (Titanium) Size 65mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screws 16mm Thread		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (Titanium) Size 25mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (Titanium) Size 30mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (Titanium) Size 35mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (Titanium) Size 40mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (Titanium) Size 45mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (Titanium) Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (Titanium)		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (Titanium) Size 55mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (Titanium) Size 60mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (Titanium) Size 65mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (Titanium) Size 70mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (Titanium) Size 75mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (Titanium) Size 80mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (Titanium) Size 85mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (Titanium) Size 90mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (Titanium) Size 95mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (Titanium) Size 100mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (Titanium) Size 105mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (Titanium) Size 110mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (Titanium) Size 115mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 16mm Thread (Titanium) Size 120mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screws 32mm Thread Stainless Screws		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (Titanium) Size 40mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (Titanium) Size 45mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (Titanium) Size 50mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (Titanium) Size 55mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (Titanium) Size 60mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (Titanium) Size 65mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (Titanium) Size 70mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (Titanium) Size 75mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (Titanium) Size 80mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (Titanium) Size 85mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (Titanium) Size 90mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (Titanium) Size 95mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (Titanium) Size 100mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (Titanium) Size 105mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (Titanium) Size 110mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (Titanium) Size 115mm	(
6.5mm Cancellous Screw 32mm Thread (Titanium) Size 120mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screws Full Threaded (Titanium)		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (Titanium) Size 25mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (Titanium) Size 30mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (Titanium) Size 35mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (Titanium) Size 40mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (Titanium) Size 45mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (Titanium) Size 50mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (Titanium) Size 55mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (Titanium) Size 60mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (Titanium) Size 65mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (Titanium) Size 70mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (Titanium) Size 75mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (Titanium) Size 80mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (Titanium) Size 85mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (Titanium) Size 90mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (Titanium) Size 95mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (Titanium) Size 100mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (Titanium) Size 105mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (Titanium) Size 110mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (Titanium) Size 115mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Screw Full Threaded (Titanium) Size 120mm		
Must have DHS/DCS instrument set		
COMPLETE DHS/DCS INSTRUMEN SET		
COMPLETE DHS/DCS IMPLANTS SET		
125 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 3 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 4 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 5 Holes		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
125 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 6 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 7 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 8 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 9 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 10 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 11 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 12 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel		
125 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 3 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 4 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 5 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 6 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 7 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 8 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 9 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 10 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 11 Holes		
125 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 12 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel		
135 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 3 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 4 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 5 Hole		
135 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 6 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 7 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 8 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 9 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 10 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 11 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Short Barrel 12 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel		
135 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 3 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 4 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 5 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 6 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 7 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 8 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 9 Holes		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
135 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 10 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 11 Holes		
135 Degree DHS Plate Long Barrel 12 Holes		
95 Degree DCS Plates		
95 Degree DCS Plate 4 Holes		
95 Degree DCS Plate 5 Holes		
95 Degree DCS Plate 6 Holes		
95 Degree DCS Plate 7 Holes		
95 Degree DCS Plate 8 Holes		
95 Degree DCS Plate 9 Holes		
95 Degree DCS Plate 10 Holes		
95 Degree DCS Plate 11 Holes		
95 Degree DCS Plate 12 Holes		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screws		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 50mm		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 55mm		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 60mm		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 65mm		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 70mm		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 75mm		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 80mm		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 85mm		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 90mm		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 95mm		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 100mm		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 105mm		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 110mm		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 115mm		
12.5mm DHS/DCS Lag Screw Length 120mm		
Must have DHS/DCS instrument set +large fragment instrument set		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screws		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 30mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 32mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 34mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 36mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 38mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 40mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 42mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 44mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 46mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 48mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 50mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 52mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 54mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 56mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 58mm		
4.5mm Cortical Compression Screw Length 60mm		
Must have small fragment instrument set		
3.5mm SMALL FRAGMENT STANDARD INSTRUMENTS SET		
3.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates (Dcp) (Titanium)		
3.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates (Dcp) (Titanium) 2 Holes		
3.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates (Dcp) (Titanium) 3 Holes		
3.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates (Dcp) (Titanium) 4 Holes		
3.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates (Dcp) (Titanium) 5 Holes		
3.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates (Dcp) (Titanium) 6 Holes		
3.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates (Dcp) (Titanium) 7 Holes		
3.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates (Dcp) (Titanium) 8 Holes		
3.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates (Dcp) (Titanium) 9 Holes		
3.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates (Dcp) (Titanium) 10 Holes		
3.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates (Dcp) (Titanium) 11 Hole		
3.5mm Dynamic Compression Plates (Dcp) (Titanium) 12 Holes		
2.5 Clausulaaf Blotas (Titarium)		
3.5mm Cloverleaf Plates (Titanium) 2.5mm Cloverleaf Plates (Titanium) 2. Holos		
3.5mm Cloverleaf Plate (Titanium) 3 Holes		
3.5mm Cloverleaf Plate (Titanium) 4 Holes		
3.5mm Cloverleaf Plate (Titanium) 5Holes		
3.5mm Cloverleaf Plate (Titanium) 6 Holes		
3.5mm Cloverleaf Plate (Titanium) 7 Holes		
3.5mm Cloverleaf Plate (Titanium) 8 Holes		
3.5mm Cloverleaf Plate (Titanium) 9 Holes		
3.5mm Cloverleaf Plate (Titanium) 10 Holes		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
3.5mm Lc-Dcp Plates (Titanium)		
3.5mm Lc-Dcp Plate (Titanium) 3 Holes		
3.5mm Lc-Dcp Plate (Titanium) 4 Holes		
3.5mm Lc-Dcp Plate (Titanium) 5 Holes		
3.5mm Lc-Dcp Plate (Titanium) 6 Holes		
3.5mm Lc-Dcp Plate (Titanium) 7 Holes		
3.5mm Lc-Dcp Plate (Titanium) 8 Holes		
3.5mm Lc-Dcp Plate (Titanium) 9 Holes		
3.5mm Lc-Dcp Plate (Titanium) 10 Holes		
3.5mm Lc-Dcp Plate (Titanium) 11 Holes		
3.5mm Lc-Dcp Plate (Titanium) 12 Holes		
3.5mm T-Plates Right Angled (Titanium)		
3.5mm T-Plate Right Angle (Titanium) 3 Holes		
3.5mm T-Plate Right Angle (Titanium) 4 Holes		
3.5mm T-Plate Right Angle (Titanium) 5 Holes		
3.5mm T-Plate Right Angle (Titanium) 6 Holes		
3.5mm T-Plates Oblique Angled (Titanium) L/R		
3.5mm T-Plate Oblique (Titanium) Left		
3.5mm T-Plate Oblique (Titanium), 3 Holes L		
3.5mm T-Plate Oblique (Titanium), 4 Holes L		
3.5mm T-Plate Oblique (Titanium), 5 Holes L		
3.5mm T-Plate Oblique (Titanium), 6 Holes L		
3.5mm T-Plate Oblique (Titanium) Right		
3.5mm T-Plate Oblique (Titanium), 3 Holes R		
3.5mm T-Plate Oblique (Titanium), 4 Holes R		
3.5mm T-Plate Oblique (Titanium), 5 Holes R		
3.5mm T-Plate Oblique (Titanium), 6 Holes R		
3.5mm Reconstruction Plates Straight (Titanium)		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Titanium 5 Holes		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Titanium 6 Holes		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Titanium 7 Holes		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Titanium 8 Holes		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Titanium 9 Holes		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Titanium 10 Holes		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Titanium 11 Holes		
<u>.</u>		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Titanium 12 Holes		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
3.5mm Reconstruction Plates Curved (Titanium)		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Titanium 5 Holes		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Titanium 6 Holes		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Titanium 7 Holes		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Titanium 8 Holes		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Titanium 9 Holes		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Titanium 10 Holes		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Titanium 11 Holes		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Titanium 12 Holes		
3.5mm Reconstruction plate Titanium 13 Holes		
3.5mm 1/3 Tubular Plates (Titanium)		
3.5mm 1/3 Tubular Plate 4 Holes		
3.5mm 1/3 Tubular Plate 5 Holes		
3.5mm 1/3 Tubular Plate 6 Holes		
3.5mm 1/3 Tubular Plate 7 Holes		
3.5mm 1/3 Tubular Plate 8 Holes		
3.5mm 1/3 Tubular Plate 9 Holes		
3.5mm 1/3 Tubular Plate 10 Holes		
3.5mm 1/3 Tubular Plate 11 Holes		
3.5mm 1/3 Tubular Plate 12 Holes		
3.5mm CORTICAL SCREWS STAINLES STEEL (SELF-TAPPING)		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Size 12mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Size 14mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Size 16mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Size 18mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Size 20mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Size 22mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Size 24mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Size 26mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Size 28mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Size 30mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Size 32mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Size 34mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Size 36mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Size 38mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Size 40mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Size 42mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
3.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Size 44mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Size 46mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Size 48mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Size 50mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Size 52mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Size 54mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Size 56mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Size 58mm		
3.5mm Cortical Screws (Titanium) Size 60mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (Titanium)		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (Titanium) Size 10mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (Titanium) Size 12mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (Titanium) Size 14mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (Titanium) Size 16mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (Titanium) Size 18mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (Titanium) Size 20mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (Titanium) Size 22mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (Titanium) Size 24mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (Titanium) Size 26mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (Titanium) Size 28mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (Titanium) Size 30mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (Titanium) Size 32mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (Titanium) Size 34mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (Titanium) Size 36mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (Titanium) Size 38mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (Titanium) Size 40mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (Titanium) Size 42mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (Titanium) Size 44mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (Titanium) Size 46mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (Titanium) Size 48mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (Titanium) Size 50mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (Titanium) Size 52mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (Titanium) Size 54mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (Titanium) Size 56mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (Titanium) Size 58mm		
3.5mm Cancellous Screws (Titanium) Size 60mm		
2 5 mm Mallaclan Common (This mine)		
3.5mm Malleolar Screws (Titanium)		
3.5mm Malleolar Screw (Titanium) L 25mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
3.5mm Malleolar Screw (Titanium) L 30mm		
3.5mm Malleolar Screw (Titanium) L 35mm		
3.5mm Malleolar Screw (Titanium) L 40mm		
3.5mm Malleolar Screw (Titanium) L 45mm		
3.5mm Malleolar Screw (Titanium) L 50mm		
3.5mm Malleolar Screw (Titanium) L 55mm		
3.5mm Malleolar Screw (Titanium) L 60mm		
3.5mm Malleolar Screw (Titanium) L 65mm		
3.5mm Malleolar Screw (Titanium) L 70mm		
5.0/4.5MM LARGE FRAGMENT LOCKING PLATE SET		
Must have large fragment locking plate set		
Distal Femur Locking Plates Right/Left (Titanium)		
Distal Femur Locking Plate (Titanium) 5 Holes Right		
Distal Femur Locking Plate (Titanium) 7 Holes Right		
Distal Femur Locking Plate (Titanium) 9 Holes Right		
Distal Femur Locking Plate (Titanium) 11 Holes Right		
Distal Femur Locking Plate (Titanium) 13 Holes Right		
Distal Femur Locking Plate (Titanium) 5 Holes Left		
Must have large fragment locking plate instrument set		
Distal Femur Locking Plate (Titanium) 7 Holes Left		
Distal Femur Locking Plate (Titanium) 9 Holes Left		
Distal Femur Locking Plate (Titanium) 11 Holes Left		
Distal Femur Locking Plate (Titanium) 13 Holes Left		
Proximal Femur Locking Plate (Titanium)		
Proximal Femur Locking Plate (Titanium) 4 Holes		
Proximal Femur Locking Plate (Titanium) 6 Holes		
Proximal Femur Locking Plate (Titanium) 8 Holes		
Proximal Femur Locking Plate (Titanium) 10 Holes		
Proximal Femur Locking Plate (Titanium) 12 Holes		
Proximal Tibia Locking Plates (Titanium)		
Right/Left Proximal Tibia Locking Plate (Titanium) 5 Holes		
Right		
Proximal Tibia Locking Plate (Titanium) 7 Holes Right		
Proximal Tibia Locking Plate (Titanium) 9 Holes Right		
Proximal Tibia Locking Plate (Titanium) 11 Holes Right		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Proximal Tibia Locking Plate (Titanium) 13 Holes Right		
Proximal Tibia Locking Plate (Titanium) 5 Holes Left		
Proximal Tibia Locking Plate (Titanium) 7 Holes Left		
Proximal Tibia Locking Plate (Titanium) 9 Holes Left Proximal Tibia Locking Plate (Titanium) 11 Holes Left		
Proximal Tibia Locking Plate (Titanium) 13 Holes Left		
45 I D I I D A (T)		
4.5mm Lc-Dcp Locking Plates (Titanium)		
4.5mm Lc-Dcp Locking Plates (Titanium) 5 Holes		
4.5mm Lc-Dcp Locking Plates (Titanium) 6 Holes		
4.5mm Lc-Dcp Locking Plates (Titanium) 7 Holes		
4.5mm Lc-Dcp Locking Plates (Titanium) 8 Holes		
4.5mm Lc-Dcp Locking Plates (Titanium) 9 Holes		
4.5mm Lc-Dcp Locking Plates (Titanium) 10 Holes 4.5mm Lc-Dcp Locking Plates (Titanium) 11 Holes		
4.5mm Lc-Dcp Locking Plates (Titanium) 11 Holes 4.5mm Lc-Dcp Locking Plates (Titanium) 12 Holes		
Must have large fragment instrument set		
4.5mm/5.0mm Dynamic Compression Plates(DCP) Locking (Titanium)		
4.5mm DCP (Titanium) 5 Holes		
4.5mm DCP (Titanium) 6 Holes		
4.5mm DCP (Titanium) 7 Holes		
4.5mm DCP (Titanium) 8 Holes		
4.5mm DCP (Titanium) 9 Holes		
4.5mm DCP (Titanium) 10 Holes		
4.5mm DCP (Titanium) 11 Holes		
4.5mm DCP (Titanium) 12 Holes		
Must have large fragment instrument set (locking /non-locking)		
5.0mm Locking Screws (Titanium)		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 24mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 26mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 28mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 30mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 32mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 34mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 36mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 38mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 40mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 42mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 44mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 46mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 48mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 50mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 55mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 60mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 65mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 70mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 75mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 80mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 85mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 90mm		
5.0mm Locking Screws, L 95mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws Self-Tapping (Titanium)		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 14mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 16mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 18mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 20mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 22mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 24mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 26mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 28mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 30mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 32mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 34mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 36mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 38mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 40mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 42mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 46mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 48mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 50mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 52mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 54mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 56mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 58mm		
4.5mm Cortical Screws, L 60mm		
Must have small fragment locking plate instrument set		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
3.5mm SMALL FRAGMENT LOCKING PLATE	(======)	
INSTRUMENTATION SET		
Distal Tibia Locking Plates, (Titanium) Right/Left		
Distal Tibia Locking Plates, (Titanium) 4 Holes Right		
Distal Tibia Locking Plates, (Titanium) 6 Holes Right		
Distal Tibia Locking Plates, (Titanium) 8 Holes Right Distal Tibia Locking Plates, (Titanium) 110 Holes		
Right		
Distal Tibia Locking Plates, (Titanium) 12 Holes Right		
Right		
LEFT		
Distal Tibia Locking Plates, (Titanium) 4 Holes Left		
Distal Tibia Locking Plates, (Titanium) 6 Holes Left		
Distal Tibia Locking Plates, (Titanium) 8 Holes Left		
Distal Tibia Locking Plates, (Titanium) 10 Holes Left		
Distal Tibia Locking Plates, (Titanium) 12 Holes Left		
Distal Humerus Locking Plates (Titanium) Right/Left		
Distal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 3 Holes		
Right Distal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 4 Holes		
Right		
Distal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 5 Holes Right		
Distal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 6 Holes		
Right Distal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 7 Holes		
Right		
Distal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 8 Holes		
Right Distal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 9 Holes		
Right		
Distal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 10 Holes Right		
Distal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 11 Holes		
Right Distal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 12 Holes		
Right		
LEFT		
Distal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 3 Holes Left		
Distal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 4 Holes Left		
Distal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 5 Holes Left		
Distal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 6 Holes Left		
Distal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 7 Holes Left		
Distal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 8 Holes Left		
Distal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 9 Holes Left		

Distal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 10 Holes	(Kshs)	,
Left Distal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 11 Holes		
Left		
Distal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 12 Holes Left		
Lett		
Proximal Humerus Locking Plates (Philos) (Titanium)		
Proximal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 4 Holes		
Proximal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 5 Holes		
Proximal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 6 Holes		
Proximal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 7 Holes		
Proximal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 8 Holes		
Proximal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 9 Holes		
Proximal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 10 Holes		
Proximal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 11 Holes		
Proximal Humerus Locking Plate (Titanium) 12 Holes		
Olecranon Locking Plates (Titanium) Right/Left		
Olecranon Locking Plate (Titanium) 4 Holes Right		
Olecranon Locking Plate (Titanium) 5 Holes Right		
Olecranon Locking Plate (Titanium) 6 Holes Right		
Olecranon Locking Plate (Titanium) 7 Holes Right		
Olecranon Locking Plate (Titanium) 8 Holes Right		
Olecranon Locking Plate (Titanium) 9 Holes Right		
Olecranon Locking Plate (Titanium) 10 Holes Right		
Olecranon Locking Plate (Titanium) 11 Holes Right		
Olecranon Locking Plate (Titanium) 12 Holes Right		
I DET		
Clearana Leaking Plate (Titenium) 4 Heles Left		
Olecranon Locking Plate (Titanium) 4 Holes Left		
Olecranon Locking Plate (Titanium) 5 Holes Left		
Olecranon Locking Plate (Titanium) 6 Holes Left Olecranon Locking Plate (Titanium) 7 Holes Left		
Olecranon Locking Plate (Titanium) 7 Holes Left		
Olecranon Locking Plate (Titanium) 8 Holes Left Olecranon Locking Plate (Titanium) 8 Holes Left		
Olecranon Locking Plate (Titanium) 9 Holes Left		
Olecranon Locking Plate (Titanium) 10 Holes Left		
Olecranon Locking Plate (Titanium) 11 Holes Left		
Olecranon Locking Plate (Titanium) 12 Holes Left		
Clavicular Hook Locking Plates (Titanium) Right/Left		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Clavicular Hook Locked Plate (Titanium) 3 Holes Right	,	
Clavicular Hook Locked Plate (Titanium) 4 Holes Right		
Clavicular Hook Locked Plate (Titanium) 5 Holes Right		
Clavicular Hook Locked Plate (Titanium) 6 Holes Right		
Clavicular Hook Locked Plate (Titanium) 7 Holes Right		
Clavicular Hook Locked Plate (Titanium) 8 Holes Right		
Clavicular Hook Locked Plate (Titanium) 3 Holes Left		
Clavicular Hook Locked Plate (Titanium) 4 Holes Left		
Clavicular Hook Locked Plate (Titanium) 5 Holes Left		
Clavicular Hook Locked Plate (Titanium) 6 Holes Left		
Clavicular Hook Locked Plate (Titanium) 7 Holes Left		
Clavicular Hook Locked Plate (Titanium) 8 Holes Left		
Clavicular Locked Plates S-Shape Right/Left (Titanium)		
Clavicle Locked Plate S-Shape (Titanium) 3 Holes Right		
Clavicle Locked Plate S-Shape (Titanium) 4 Holes Right		
Clavicle Locked Plate S-Shape (Titanium) 5 Holes Right		
Clavicle Locked Plate S-Shape (Titanium) 6 Holes Right		
Clavicle Locked Plate S-Shape (Titanium) 7 Holes Right		
Clavicle Locked Plate S-Shape (Titanium) 8 Holes Right		
LEFT		
Clavicle Locked Plate S-Shape (Titanium) 3 Holes Left		
Clavicle Locked Plate S-Shape (Titanium) 4 Holes Left		
Clavicle Locked Plate S-Shape (Titanium) 5 Holes Left		
Clavicle Locked Plate S-Shape (Titanium) 6 Holes Left		
Clavicle Locked Plate S-Shape (Titanium) 7 Holes Left		
Clavicle Locked Plate S-Shape (Titanium) 8 Holes Left		
3.5mm DCP Locking Plates (Titanium)		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
3.5mm Dcp Locking plate (Titanium) 4 Holes		
3.5mm Dcp Locking plate (Titanium) 5 Holes		
3.5mm Dcp Locking plate (Titanium) 6 Holes		
3.5mm Dcp Locking plate (Titanium) 7 Holes		
3.5mm Dcp Locking plate (Titanium) 8 Holes		
3.5mm Dcp Locking plate (Titanium) 9 Holes		
3.5mm Dcp Locking plate (Titanium) 10 Holes		
3.5mm Dcp Locking plate (Titanium) 11 Holes		
3.5mm Dcp Locking plate (Titanium) 12 Holes		
3.5mm Locking Screws Titanium		
3.5mm Locking Screws Length 12mm		
3.5mm Locking Screws Length 14mm		
3.5mm Locking Screws Length 16mm		
3.5mm Locking Screws Length 18mm		
3.5mm Locking Screws Length 20mm		
3.5mm Locking Screws Length 22mm		
3.5mm Locking Screws Length 24mm		
3.5mm Locking Screws Length 26mm		
3.5mm Locking Screws Length 28mm		
3.5mm Locking Screws Length 30mm		
3.5mm Locking Screws Length 32mm		
3.5mm Locking Screws Length 34mm		
3.5mm Locking Screws Length 36mm		
3.5mm Locking Screws Length 38mm		
3.5mm Locking Screws Length 40mm		
3.5mm Locking Screws Length 42mm		
3.5mm Locking Screws Length 44mm		
3.5mm Locking Screws Length 46mm		
3.5mm Locking Screws Length 48mm	Unit Price	
Item Description	(Kshs)	Remarks
3.5mm Locking Screws Length 50mm		
3.5mm Locking Screws Length 52mm		
3.5mm Locking Screws Length 54mm		
3.5mm Locking Screws Length 56mm		
3.5mm Locking Screws Length 58mm 3.5mm Locking Screws Length 58mm		
3.5mm Locking Screws Length 58mm 3.5mm Locking Screws Length 60mm		
5.5mm Locking Sciews Length outlin		
2.4/3.5MM MINI FRAGMENT LOCKING PLATE INSTRUMENTATION SET		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Distal Radius Locking Plates (Titanium) Right/Left		
Distal Radius Locking Plate (Titanium) 3 Holes Right		
Distal Radius Locking Plate (Titanium) 4 Holes Right		
Distal Radius Locking Plate (Titanium) 5 Holes Right		
Distal Radius Locking Plate (Titanium) 6 Holes Right		
Distal Radius Locking Plate (Titanium) 7 Holes Right		
Distal Radius Locking Plate (Titanium) 8 Holes Right		
LEFT		
Distal Radius Locking Plate (Titanium) 3 Holes Left		
Distal Radius Locking Plate (Titanium) 4 Holes Left		
Distal Radius Locking Plate (Titanium) 5 Holes Left		
Distal Radius Locking Plate (Titanium) 6 Holes Left		
Distal Radius Locking Plate (Titanium) 7 Holes Left		
Distal Radius Locking Plate (Titanium) 8 Holes Left		
2.4mm Variable Angled Distal Radius Locking Plates (Titanium)		
Variable Angled Distal Radius Locking Plate (Titanium) 3 Holes		
Variable Angled Distal Radius Locking Plate (Titanium) 4 Holes		
Variable Angled Distal Radius Locking Plate (Titanium) 5 Holes		
Variable Angled Distal Radius Locking Plate (Titanium) 6 Holes		
Variable Angled Distal Radius Locking Plate (Titanium) 7 Holes		
Variable Angled Distal Radius Locking Plate (Titanium) 8 Holes		
2.4mm Cortical Locking Screws		
2.4mm Cortical Locking Screw Size 6mm (Titanium)		
2.4mm Cortical Locking Screw Size 8mm (Titanium)	Unit Price (Kshs)	
Item Description		Remarks
2.4mm Cortical Locking Screw Size 10mm (Titanium)		
2.4mm Cortical Locking Screw Size 12mm (Titanium)		
2.4mm Cortical Locking Screw Size 14mm (Titanium)		
2.4mm Cortical Locking Screw Size 16mm (Titanium)		
2.4mm Cortical Locking Screw Size 18mm (Titanium)		
2.4mm Cortical Locking Screw Size 20mm (Titanium)		
2.4mm Cortical Locking Screw Size 22mm (Titanium)		
2.4mm Cortical Locking Screw Size 24mm (Titanium)		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
2.4mm Cortical Locking Screw Size 26mm (Titanium)		
2.4mm Cortical Locking Screw Size 28mm (Titanium)		
2.4mm Cortical Locking Screw Size 30mm (Titanium)		
3.5mm Cortical Non-Locking Screw (Titanium)		
3.5mm Cortical Non-locking Screw Size 10mm (Titanium)		
3.5mm Cortical Non-locking Screw Size 12mm (Titanium)		
3.5mm Cortical Non-locking Screw Size 14mm (Titanium)		
3.5mm Cortical Non-locking Screw Size 16mm (Titanium)		
3.5mm Cortical Non-locking Screw Size 18mm (Titanium)		
3.5mm Cortical Non-locking Screw Size 20mm (Titanium)		
3.5mm Cortical Non-locking Screw Size 22mm (Titanium)		
3.5mm Cortical Non-locking Screw Size 24mm		
(Titanium) 3.5mm Cortical Non-locking Screw Size 26mm		
(Titanium)		
4.0MM CANNULATED CANCELLOUS SCREWS/INSTRUMENT SET		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(Titanium) Size 10mm 4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(Titanium) Size 12mm 4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(Titanium) Size 14mm 4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(Titanium) Size 16mm 4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(Titanium) Size 18mm 4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(Titanium) Size 20mm 4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(Titanium) Size 22mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread (Titanium) Size 24mm		
Must have small fragment instrument set(locking /non-locking)		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread (Titanium) Size 26mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread (Titanium) Size 28mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread (Titanium) Size 30mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread (Titanium) Size 32mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(Titanium) Size 34mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread	(22020)	
(Titanium) Size 36mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(Titanium) Size 38mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(Titanium) Size 40mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(Titanium) Size 42mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(Titanium) Size 44mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(Titanium) Size 46mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(Titanium) Size 48mm 4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(Titanium) Size 50mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(Titanium) Size 55mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Short Thread		
(Titanium) Size 60mm		
(
40 0 1 10 10 11 0		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(Titanium)		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(Titanium) Size 10mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(Titanium) Size 12mm 4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(Titanium) Size 14mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(Titanium) Size 16mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(Titanium) Size 18mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(Titanium) Size 20mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(Titanium) Size 22mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(Titanium) Size 24mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(Titanium) Size 26mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(Titanium) Size 28mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(Titanium) Size 30mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(Titanium) Size 32mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(Titanium) Size 34mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(Titanium) Size 36mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(Titanium) Size 38mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(Titanium) Size 40mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread		
(Titanium) Size 42mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread (Titanium) Size 44mm	(=====)	
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread (Titanium) Size 46mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread (Titanium) Size 48mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread (Titanium) Size 50mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread (Titanium) Size 55mm		
4.0mm Cannulated Cancellous Screw Full Thread (Titanium) Size 60mm		
instrument Must have large fragment instrument set/cannulated set		
6.5mm CANCELLOUS CANNULATED SCREW/INSTRUMENTS SET		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 16mm Thread Size 30mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 16mm Thread Size 35mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 16mm Thread Size 40mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 16mm Thread Size 45mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 16mm Thread Size 50mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 16mm Thread Size 55mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 16mm Thread Size 60mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 16mm Thread Size 65mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 16mm Thread Size 70mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 16mm Thread Size 75mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 16mm Thread Size 80mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 16mm Thread Size 85mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 16mm Thread Size 90mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 16mm Thread Size 95mm		
Must have large frgment/cannulated screw set instrument		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 16mm Thread Size 100mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 16mm Thread Size 105mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 16mm Thread Size 110mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 16mm Thread Size 115mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 16mm Thread Size 120mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium)		

16mm Thread Size 125mm	Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
16.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 45mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 45mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 60mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 60mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 70mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 15mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 15mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 15mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 15mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 15mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 15mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 15mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 15mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 15mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 15mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium	16mm Thread Size 125mm	(22020)	
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 35mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 45mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 45mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 45mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 45mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 65mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 65mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 65mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (T	6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium)		
32mm Thread, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 40mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 45mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 45mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 65mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 70mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 75mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 75mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 80mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 10mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 10mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 10mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm	16mm Thread Size 130mm		
32mm Thread, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 40mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 45mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 45mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 65mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 70mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 75mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 75mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 80mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 10mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 10mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 10mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm			
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 35mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 35mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 40mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 45mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 45mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 55mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 55mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 65mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 65mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 70mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 70mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 80mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 80mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
32mm Thread, Size 35mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 45mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 45mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 45mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 55mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 55mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 65mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 65mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 70mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 55mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 55mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 80mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 80mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 120mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 135mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 135mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 135mm			
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 40mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 40mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 45mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 45mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 55mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 56mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 66mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 65mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 65mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 75mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 80mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 80mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 45mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 45mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 65mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 65mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 70mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 75mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 80mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 80mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 15mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 15mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 15mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 15mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 15mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 15mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 15mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 15mm			
32mm Thread, Size 40mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 45mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 55mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 60mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 60mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 60mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 70mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 75mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 75mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 10mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 52mm Thread, Size 30mm	•		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 45mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 60mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 65mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 65mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 70mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 75mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 80mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 80mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm	·		
32mm Thread, Size 45mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 55mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 55mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 60mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 65mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 65mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 75mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 80mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 52mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium)			
32mm Thread, Size 50mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 55mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 60mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 65mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 75mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 75mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 15mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 15mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 15mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 15mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 15mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 52mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 52mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium)	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 55mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 60mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 65mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 55mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 70mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 75mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 35mm	6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium)		
32mm Thread, Size 55mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 65mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 65mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 70mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 75mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 80mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 80mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 155mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 155mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 155mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 155mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium)	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 66mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 65mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 70mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 75mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 80mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 80mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 135mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 52mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 52mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium)	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
32mm Thread, Size 60mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 65mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 70mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 75mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 80mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 120mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 52mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 52mm Thread, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm			
32mm Thread, Size 65mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 70mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 75mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 80mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 120mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 52mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 52mm Thread, Size 130mm	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 75mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 52mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 52mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 52mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 52mm Thread, Size 130mm	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
32mm Thread, Size 70mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 75mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 80mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 52mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm			
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 80mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 80mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 52mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 52mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
32mm Thread, Size 75mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 80mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 120mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 120mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 120mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 52mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm			
32mm Thread, Size 80mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 120mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 120mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 52mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm			
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 120mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 120mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 120mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 52mm Thread, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
32mm Thread, Size 85mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 120mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 120mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm			
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 90mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 52mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 52mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 120mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm	6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium)		
32mm Thread, Size 95mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 120mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm			
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 120mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 52mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
32mm Thread, Size 100mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 120mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 52mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm			
32mm Thread, Size 105mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 120mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 120mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
32mm Thread, Size 110mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 120mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm	· ·		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 120mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
32mm Thread, Size 115mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 120mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
32mm Thread, Size 120mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm			
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
32mm Thread, Size 125mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm			
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) 32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
32mm Thread, Size 130mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm			
Threads 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
Threads 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm			
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
Threads, Size 30mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm			
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 35mm	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
Threads, Size 35mm	·		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
	6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Threads, Size 40mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threads, Size 45mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threads, Size 50mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threads, Size 55mm 6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threads, Size 60mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threads, Size 65mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threads, Size 70mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threads, Size 75mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threads, Size 80mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threads, Size 85mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threads, Size 90mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 95mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threads, Size 100mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threads, Size 105mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threads, Size 110mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threads, Size 115mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threads, Size 120mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threads, Size 125mm		
6.5mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threads, Size 130mm		
Must have cannulated instrument set		
7.0MM CANCELLOUS CANNULATED SCREWS INSTRUMENTATION SET		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
16mm Thread, L 50mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
16mm Thread, L 55mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
16mm Thread, L 60mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
16mm Thread, L 65mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
16mm Thread, L 70mm 7 0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screen (Titanium)		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium) 16mm Thread, L 75mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
16mm Thread, L 80mm		
·		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
16mm Thread, L 85mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
16mm Thread, L 90mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
16mm Thread, L 95mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
16mm Thread, L 100mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
16mm Thread, L 105mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
16mm Thread, L 110mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
16mm Thread, L 115mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
16mm Thread, L 120mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Thread		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Thread, L 50mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Thread, L 55mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Thread, L 60mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Thread, L 65mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Thread, L 70mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Thread, L 75mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Thread, L 80mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Thread, L 85mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Thread, L 90mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Thread, L 95mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Thread, L 100mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Thread, L 105mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Thread, L 110mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Thread, L 115mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Thread, L 120mm		
7 Omm Concellous Commissed Commissed II The 1		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws Full Threaded		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threaded, L 50mm 7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threaded, L 55mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threaded, L 60mm		
rincaucu, L ooniin		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threaded, L 65mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threaded, L 70mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threaded, L 75mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threaded, L 80mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threaded, L 85mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threaded, L 90mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threaded, L 95mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threaded, L 100mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threaded, L 105mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threaded, L 110mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threaded, L 115mm		
7.0mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threaded, L 120mm		
,		
7.3MM CANCELLOUS CANNULATED		
SCREWS/ INSTRUMENT SET		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
16mm Threads, L 50mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
16mm Threads, L 55mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium) 16mm Threads, L 60mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
16mm Threads, L 65mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
16mm Threads, L 70mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
16mm Threads, L 75mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
16mm Threads, L 80mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
16mm Threads, L 85mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
16mm Threads, L 90mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
16mm Threads, L 95mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
16mm Threads, L 100mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		_
16mm Threads, L 105mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		_
16mm Threads, L 110mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		_
16mm Threads, L 115mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		+
16mm Threads, L 120mm		
Tommi Tinouco, L 120mm	İ	

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Threads		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Threads, L 50mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Threads, L 55mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Threads, L 60mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Threads, L 65mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Threads, L 70mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Threads, L 75mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Threads, L 80mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Threads, L 85mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Threads, L 90mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Threads, L 95mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Threads, L 100mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Threads, L 105mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Threads, L 110mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Threads, L 115mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screw (Titanium)		
32mm Threads, L 120mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium)		
Full Threaded		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threaded, L 50mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threaded, L 55mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threaded, L 60mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threaded, L 65mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threaded, L 70mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threaded, L 75mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threaded, L 80mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threaded, L 85mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threaded, L 90mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
7.511111 Cancertous Caminiated Sciews (Titalium) Tuli	<u> </u>	

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Threaded, L 95mm	·	
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threaded, L 100mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threaded, L 105mm		
7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threaded, L 110mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full Threaded, L 115mm 7.3mm Cancellous Cannulated Screws (Titanium) Full		
Threaded, L 120mm		
Must depend on procedure /site of use		
Button, Dog Bone		
Drill, Cannulated, for AC Repair, 3.0 mm		
FiberTape® 2 mm, Braided Polybend Suture, Blue TigerTape® 2 mm, Braided Polybend Suture, White/Black		
FiberLoop® #2, 40" (101,6cm), 20" Working Length, Braided Polyblend S		
SutureLasso TM SD Wire Loop Arthrex PassPort Button Cannula TM , 8 mm x 4 cm / 8 mm x 6 cm		
Drill Tip Guide Pin 2.4 mm x 311 mm Suture Anchor, BioComposite SwiveLock® C, 4.75 mm x 19.1 mm, Closed		
BioComposite-Tenodesis TM Screw 4 x 10 mm/ 5.5 x 15 mm/ 6.25 x 15 mm		
Distal Biceps Repair Implant System		
Short Guide Pin, 2.4 mm Must have small small/minni fragment cannulated screw set		
Compression FT Screw, Micro, 2.5 Size 8mm to 30mm		
Guide Wire, Trocar Tip, with Laser Line, 0.86 mm Guide Wire, Trocar Tip, with Laser Line, 0.86 mm,		
Threaded Compression FT Screw, Mini, 3.5 size 12mm to 34mm		
Must have variable –depending on procedure meniscur repair set/ach recon set		
Compression FT Screw, 4.0 Standard, size 16 mm to 50mm		
Guide Wire, Trocar Tip, with Laser Line, .045" Guide Wire, Trocar Tip, with Laser Line, .045", Threaded		
BioComposite Interference Screw, With Disposable Sheath, 6 X 23mm/ 7x23mm/ 8x23mm/ 9x23mm/ 10x23mm		
BTB TightRope®		
ACL TightRope® RT		
TightRope®, Button Extender, 5 mm x 20 mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
FlipCutter TM II, Short 6.0 mm/7.0mm/ 7.5mm/ 8.0mm/ 8.5mm/ 9.0mm/ 9.5mm/ 10.0mm		
Drill Tip Guide Pin, 2.4 mm x 311 mm, sterile		
Scorpion TM Needle, Knee		
Meniscal Cinch TM		
Knot Pusher/Suture Cutter for 2-0 FiberWire®		
Drill Pin, ACL TightRope®, Open Eyelet, 4 mm		
TigerLoop TM #2 Braided Polyblend Suture, White/Green, Looped, with Straig FiberWire® #2, Braided Polybend Suture, 2 sutures		
per pouch, 1 Blue and Mini SutureTape Meniscus Repair Needles with 0.9 mm SutureTape and twoNeedles, VE10		
FiberWire® #2, Braided Polyblend Suture, with Closed Loop		
FiberTape® 2 mm, Braided Polybend Suture, Blue		
Crystal Cannula®, 5.75 mm I.D. x 7 cm Long		
FiberWire® #2-0, Braided Polyblend Suture, Blue		
Protector TM Meniscus Suturing Set SwiveLock® Tenodesis, BioComposite, 7 mm,/8mm/ 9mm with one Screw, one Fork Tip P		
•		
Must have minifragment set instrument set Low Profile T-Plate, 2.4 mm, 3 Hole to 9 Hole		
Low Profile Straight Plate, 2.4 mm, 4 Hole to 8 Hole		
X-Plate, 2.4 mm, Small/ Medium/ Large		
Plate, Low Profile, Titanium, Flat Low Profile Opening Wedge Plate, 2.0 mm to 5mm, Left & Right Titanium		
BB-Tak™, Threaded		
BB-Tak		
Low Profile Straight MTP Plate, Long, Short, Standard		
Low Profile MTP Plate TM , Contoured, Long, Short, Standard Left & RightTi		
Low Profile T-Plate, 3.0 mm, 3 Hole & 4 Hole Low Profile Straight Plate, 3.0 mm, 2 Hole, 4 Hole, 5 Hole		
Must depend on procedure/set of surgery small fragment, mini fragment set ttt		
Plate, Proximal Opening Wedge, Locking, Ti Plate, Proximal Opening Wedge, Locking, 2.0 mm, 2.5mm, 3.0mm, 3.5mm, 4.0mm, 4.5mm, 5.0mm Ti		
Universal 5th Metatarsal Hook Plate Low Profile VA Locking Screw, 2.4mm Lenght 8 mm to 40mm TI		
Low Profile Screw, 2.4 mm,Length 8 mm to 40mm Cortex Low Profile VA Locking Screw, 3.0, Length 10 mm to		
40mm TI		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Low Profile Screw TM , Ti, 3.0 mm, Length 10 mm to		
40mm Cortical Low Profile Screw TM , Ti, 3.0 mm, Length 10 mm to		
40mm Cancellous, Partially Threaded		
Arthrex QuickFix TM Screw, Ti, 2 mm, Length 11mm, 12mm, 13mm, 14mm		
Arthrex QuickFix TM Screw, Ti, 3 mm, Length 13 mm,		
15mm, 17mm, 19mm		
Washer, 6.0mm, 6.5 mm, TI		
Drill Bit, 1.7 mm		
1.3 mm Drill Bit for 2.0 mm QuickFix Screw TM		
TRIM-IT TM Drill Bit, 2.4 mm		
Guide Wire with Trocar Tip, .045", with Laser Line Threaded Guide Wire with Trocar Tip, .045", with		
Laser Line		
Drill Bit, 2.0 mm		
Drill Bit, 3.0 mm		
Cannulated Drill Bit, 2.0 mm (AO)		
0,62" / 1,57 mm Guidewire with Trocar Tip		
RetroFusion TM Screw, 20 mm		
RetroFusion TM Screw, 24 mm		
Instrument Kit, Disposable, RetroFusion TM		
Sagittal Saw Blade for Arthrex 600 MIS, 45 x 9 x 0.6 mm		
Sagittal Saw Blade for Arthrex 600 MIS, 65 x 18 x 0.8 mm		
Sagittal Saw Blade for Arthrex 300, 40 x 14 x 0.6 mm		
Low Profile Screw TM , Ti, 4.0 Length 14 mm - 60mm, Cannulated, Short Thread, Cancellou		
Low Profile Screw, Titanium, Non-Locking, 3.5		
Length 14 mm - 44mm Low Profile Screw TM , Ti, 3.5 mm Length 46 mm -		
60mm		
Low Profile Locking Screw, Titanium, 3.5mm Length 14 mm - 44mm		
Low Profile Locking Screw TM , Ti, 3.5 mm Length 46		
mm - 60mm		
Low Profile Screw, Titanium, Non-Locking, 4.0 Length 14 mm to 60mm		
Must depend on on procedure /site small fragment /mini fragment		
Washer, 7.0 mm, TI		
Low Profile Lapidus Plate™		
Low Profile Lapidus Plate™, Long		
Low Profile H-Plate TM , Ti, 6 mm, 8mm,		
10mmWedge, Left & Right Low Profile H-Plate TM , Large, Medium, Small Left &		
Right		
Lisfranc Plate, Large, Medium, Small Left & Right, Ti		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Low Profile Medial Column Plate, 3.5 mm, Large, Medium, Small Left & Right	\ " <i>1</i>	
Drill Bit, 2.5 mm		
TRIM-IT TM Drill Bit, 3.5 mm		
TRIM-IT™ Drill Bit, 4.0 mm		
Guide Wire with Trocar Tip, Ø1.35 mm		
Threaded Guide Wire with Trocar Tip, Ø1.35 mm		
Drill Bit, 2.5 mm, Cannulated		
Schanz Pin, 5.0 mm		
Calcaneal Fracture Perimeter Plate, Large, Medium Left & Right		
Calcaneal Fracture Perimeter Plate, Small, X-Small Left & Right		
Calcaneus Step Plate, 5 mm, 7.5mm, 10mm Step		
Suture Passing Wire		
Tapered Curved Needle 26 mm 1/2 Corcle X/Loop		
Suture Anchor, Corkscrew®, FT, Micro, 2.2 mm with one #2-0 FiberWire® an		
Mini Corkscrew® FT with two Needles and one #2-0 FiberWire®		
3.5 mm Suture Anchor, Corkscrew® FT, with one #1 FiberWire®, with two Di		
Implant System, InternalBrace TM Ligament		
Augmentation Repair		
Suture Anchor, BioComposite TM SwiveLock®, 3.5 x 15.8 mm, Vented		
Implant Delivery, BioComposite Achilles SpeedBridge TM		
FiberWire® #5 Braided Polyblend Suture, Blue, with		
Conventional Cutting FiberWire® #2 Braided Polyblend Suture, Blue, w/ Tapered Needle		
Banana SutureLasso TM		
BioComposite-Tenodesis TM Screw with Handled Inserter 3 x 8 mm		
BioComposite-Tenodesis TM Screw 7 x 23 mm		
BioComposite-Tenodesis TM Screw 8 x 23 mm		
Bio-Tenodesis TM Disposables Kit, 3 x 8 mm		
Volar Distal Radius Plate, Ti, Wide, Left, 3 Hole		
Must have small fragment instrument set (locking/non-locking)		
Volar Distal Radius Plate, Ti, Wide, Left, 5 Hole		
Volar Distal Radius Plate, Ti, Wide, Left, 7 Hole		
Volar Distal Radius Plate, Ti, Standard, Left, 3 Hole		
Volar Distal Radius Plate, Ti, Standard, Left, 5 Hole		
Volar Distal Radius Plate, Ti, Standard, Left, 7 Hole		
Volar Distal Radius Plate, Ti, Narrow, Left, 3 Hole		
Volar Distal Radius Plate, Ti, Narrow, Left, 5 Hole		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Volar Distal Radius Plate, Ti, Narrow, Left, 7 Hole		
Volar Distal Radius Plate, Ti, Wide, Right, 3 Hole		
Volar Distal Radius Plate, Ti, Wide, Right, 5 Hole		
Volar Distal Radius Plate, Ti, Wide, Right, 7 Hole		
Volar Distal Radius Plate, Ti, Standard, Right, 3 Hole		
Volar Distal Radius Plate, Ti, Standard, Right, 5 Hole		
Volar Distal Radius Plate, Ti, Standard, Right, 7 Hole		
Volar Distal Radius Plate, Ti, Narrow, Right, 3 Hole		
Volar Distal Radius Plate, Ti, Narrow, Right, 5 Hole		
Volar Distal Radius Plate, Ti, Narrow, Right, 7 Hole		
Low Profile Locking Screw, Titanium, 3.5 x 10 mm		
Low Profile Locking Screw, Titanium, 3.5 x 12 mm Low Profile Screw TM , Ti, 3.5 mm Length 10 mm, 11mm, 12mm, 13mm		
2.5 mm Drill Bit, Calibrated		
Must depend on site/procedure		
Guide Wire, Trocar Tip, 1.35 mm x 130 mm		
Suture Anchor, BioComposite Corkscrew® FT,Vented 5.5 x 14 mm with #2 Fib		
Suture Anchor, Corkscrew® FT II 5.5 mm x 16.3 mm with #2 FiberWire® and		
Suture Anchor, Corkscrew® FT II 5.5 mm x 16.3 mm with #2 FiberWire® and		
Suture Anchor, Corkscrew® FT III 6.5 mm x 16.3 mm with two #2 FiberWire®		
Suture Anchor, BioComposite PushLock® SP 4.5 x 28 mm		
Suture Anchor, BioComposite SwiveLock® C Vented, 4.75 x 19.1 mm, with F		
Suture Anchor, BioComposite SwiveLock® C Vented 4.75 x 19.1 mm, with Tig		
Suture Anchor, Bio-Composite SwiveLock® SP, 4.75 x 24.5 mm, Self-Punchin		
Suture Anchor, BioComposite™ SutureTak® 3 x 14.5 mm, VE5 with #2 FiberWi		
Suture Anchor, BioComposite PushLock® 2.9 x 15.5 mm		
MultiFire TM Scorpion TM Needle		
SureFire TM Scorpion TM Needle		
45°, Curve, Left, QuickPass Lasso		
45°, Curve, Right, QuickPass Lasso		
90° Curve Straight, QuickPass Lasso		
QuickPass Lasso Wire		
TripleDam Cannula, Twist-IN with Valve 8.25 mm ID x 7 cm		
Twist-In Cannula with 'No-Squirt' Cap, 6 mm I.D. x 7 cm Long		
Arthrex® Gemini SR8, Cannula		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Piloted Headed Reamer, 7 mm		
Piloted Headed Reamer, 7.5 mm		
Piloted Headed Reamer 8 mm		
Piloted Headed Reamer 8.5 mm LabralTape 1.5 mm, 36" Braided Polyethylene Suture White/Black, UHMWPE/		
Humeral SuturePlate™, 3-Hole		
Humeral SuturePlate TM , 5-Hole Fracture Plate Screw, Locking, Cortical, 3.5 mm, length 16 mm to 50mm, TI6AI4V Fracture Plate Screw, Locking, Cancellous, 4.0 mm, length 24.0 mm to 56mm TI6AI4V		
Cortical Screw, 3.5 mm, Length 16 mm to 50mm		
K-Wire 1.6 mm diameter 150 mm length		
K-Wire with Ball, 1.6mm x 150 mm		
Drill Bit, 2.5 mm		
FiberWire® Suture Kit for SuturePlate TM		
Wedged Profile Plate Low Profile Screw TM , Ti, 4.5 mm, Length 30.0 mm to 40.0mm, Cannulated, Partially Threaded Low Profile Screw TM , Ti, 4.0, Length 30 mm - 38mm, Cannulated, Long Thread, Cancellous		
300 Sagittal Saw Blade, Angled, 19 x 10 x 0.6 mm		
Drill Bit, 2.5 mm		
Drill Bit, 2.0 mm Must have small fragment instrument set (locking/non-locking)		
Clavicle Fracture Plate, Central Third, Left, SS		
Clavicle Fracture Plate, Central Third, Right, SS		
Clavicle Fracture Plate, Central Third, Left, SS		
Clavicle Fracture Plate, Central Third, Right, SS		
Clavicle Fracture Plate, Central Third, Left, SS		
Clavicle Fracture Plate, Central Third, Right, SS		
Clavicle Fracture Plate, Central Third, Left, SS		
Clavicle Fracture Plate, Central Third, Right, SS		
Clavicle Fracture Plate, Central Third, Left, SS		
Clavicle Fracture Plate, Central Third, Right, SS Must have small fragment instrument set (locking plate)		
Clavicle Fracture Plate, Central Third, Left, SS		
Clavicle Fracture Plate, Central Third, Right, SS		
Distal Clavicle Plate, Short, Left, & Right		
Distal Clavicle Plate, Long, Left & Right SS Low Profile Locking Screw TM , SS, 2.7, Length 10 mm to 24mm		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Cancellous Screw, Fully Threaded, SS, 3mm, Length 10 mm to 30mm	(12828)	
Low Profile Screw TM , SS, 3.5, Length 10 mm to 30mm, Cortical		
Low Profile Locking Screw TM , SS, 3.5, Length 10 mm to 24mm		
Low Profile Screw TM , SS, 4.0, Length 10 mm to 24mm, Cancellous		
Must depend on procedure/site		
Button Distal clavicle plate		
K-Wire Diam, 0.062 x 3"		
SutureLasso TM SD, 45° Curve Left		
SutureLasso TM SD, 45° Curve Right FiberWire®, 5/7 metric (One Blue,One White,One White/Black) each with 1/		
FiberWire® #4-0, Braided Polybend Suture, Blue, with Diamond Point Needl		
FiberWire® #4-0, Braided Polyblend Suture, White, with Taper Point Needl		
FiberWire® #0 Braided Polyblend Suture, Blue w/Tapered Needle		
FiberLoop™ #4-0, 30.5 cm Braided Polyblend Suture white, with Taper Poin		
FiberLoop TM #4-0, 30.5 cm Braided Polyblend Suture, Blue, Looped, with Ta		
FiberLoop® with FiberTag TM 2/5 metric Braided Polyblend Blue Suture Loop		
Suture Anchor, Micro Bio-SutureTak® 2.4 X 6.5 mm with 2-0 FiberWire® wit		
Micro SutureTak® Disposable Instruments Kit		
Suture Anchor, Mini Bio-PushLock TM 2.5 mm x 8 mm		
Micro SutureLasso TM , Small Curve		
Micro SutureLasso TM , Straight		
Threaded Guidewire, with Trocar Tip, .062"		
Guide Wire, .094" x 8" (2.4 mm x 200 mm)		
Torpedo, 4.0 mm x 13 cm		
Torpedo, Curved 4.0 mm x 13 cm		
Excalibur, 4.0 mm x 13 cm		
Oval Burr, 8 Flute, 4.0 mm x 13 cm		
Sabre, 4.0 mm x 13 cm Power Pick, 45°, 1.5 mm x 13 cm, 6 mm Drill Depth		
Apollo RF TM MP90, Aspirating Ablator 90 deg, Multi- Port		
One Piece Main Pump and Patient Extension Tubing f. AR-6450, AR-6475 and		
DualWave Outflow Tube Set		
Drill Bit, Cannulated, 2.6 mm		
Must have small fragment instrument set (locking		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
/non-locking)		
Drill Bit, 3.0 mm		
Low Profile Locking Screw TM , SS, 2.7, Length 26 mm		
- 30mm Low Profile Screw TM , SS, 3.5, Length 35 mm to		
60mm Cortical		
Low Profile Screw TM , SS, 4.0, Length 30 mm to 60mm, Cannulated, Short Thread		
Threaded Guide Wire w/ Trocar Tip, Ø1.35 mm		
Locking Distal Fibula Plate, SS, Left & Right 4H		
Locking Distal Fibula Plate, SS, Left & Right, 5H		
Locking Distal Fibula Plate, SS, Left & Right, 6H		
Locking Distal Fibula Plate, SS, Left & Right, 8H		
Locking Straight Plate, SS, 4H		
Locking Straight Plate, SS, 6H		
Locking Straight Plate, SS, 7H		
Locking Straight Plate, SS, 8H		
Locking Straight Plate, SS, 10H		
Locking Straight Plate, SS, 12H		
Locking Deltoid Avulsion Plate, SS, 3HOLE & 5 HOLE		
Locking Deltoid Avulsion Plate, SS, 7H		
Locking Third Tubular Plate, SS, 4Hole, 5Hole, 6hole, 7hole, 8hole, 10Hole, 12Hole		
Locking Fibula Avulsion Plate, SS, 3Hole, 5Hole,		
7Hole		
Third Tubular Plate - 4 Hole 3.5 mm		
Third Tubular Plate - 5 Hole 3.5 mm		
Third Tubular Plate - 6 Hole 3.5 mm		
Third Tubular Plate - 7 Hole 3.5 mm		
Third Tubular Plate - 8 Hole 3.5 mm		
Third Tubular Plate - 10 Hole 3.5 mm		
Third Tubular Plate - 12 Hole 3.5 mm		
Must depend on site/procedure		
Washer, 7.0 mm Knotless TightRope® Syndesmosis Repair, Implant Only, SS		
Instrument Kit, Disposable, RetroFusion TM		
PoweRasp, 4.0 mm x 13 cm		
Single Use Osteochondral Autograft Transfer System OATS® Set Autograft D Size 6,8 & 10		
Must depend on site/procedure small fragment,large fragment instrument set		
Low Profile Screw TM , Ti, 4.5 mm, Length 20.0 mm to 80.0mm, Cannulated, Partially Threaded		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Washer, 10 mm, Titanium		
Guide Wire with Trocar Tip, Nonthreaded, 2.4 mm		
(.094"), 12"		
Guidewire with Trocar Tip, Threaded, 2.4 mm (.094"),		
8" long Guidewire with Trocar Tip, Threaded, 2.4 mm (.094"),		
12" long		
Low Profile Screw TM , Ti, 6.7 mm, Length 40.0 mm to		
120.0mm, Cannulated, Partially Threaded		
Low Profile Screw, Ti, 6.7 mm, Length 40.0 mm to 120.0 mm, Cannulated, 28mm Thread		
Washer, 13mm, Titanium Proximal Humerus Locking Compression Plates-2,		
3hole,4hole, 5hole, 6hole, U7hole		
Metaphyseal Locking Compression Plates-1(Upper		
Limbs) 6Hole, 8hole, 10Hole, 13 Hole		
Locking Compression Plate-1(Upper Limbs) 4hole, 5Hole, 6hole, 8Hole, 10Hole, 12Hole		
Cortex screw 3.5mm, Length 10mm to 50mm		
Self-tapping Locking screw 3.5mm, Length 10mm to 90mm		
Cancellous screw(full thread) 4.0mm, Length 10mm to		
50mm		
Distal Medial Tibia Locking Compression Plates-2		
6Hole, 8Hole, 10Hole, 12Hole, 14Hole Left & Right		
Distal Anterolateral Tibia Locking Compression Plates		
5hole,7hole,9hole,11Hole,13Hole,15Hole Right & Left		
Distal Lateral Fibula Locking Compression Plate-		
3(2.7 locking screw on head) 4Hole,5Hole, 6Hole,		
7Hole Right & Left		
Cortex screw 2.7mm, Length 10mm to 32mm		
Self-tapping Locking screw 2.7mm, Length 10mm to		
36mm		
Distal Volar Radius Locking Compression Plate, standard, Left & Right, 3Hole, 5Hole, 7Hole		
Cortex screw 2.4mm, Length 8mm to 34mm Self-tapping Locking screw 2.4mm, Length 7mm to		
32mm		
Must have PFN instrument set		
End Cap (PFNA) 0,5, 10		
Proximal Femoral Nail (PFNA, Standard) 11x170, 11x200, 11x240		
Proximal Femoral Nail (PFNA, Standard) 12x170,		
12x200, 12x240		
Proximal Femoral Nail (PFNA, Long) 9x320,9x340,9x360,9x380,9x400 Right & Left		
Proximal Femoral Nail (PFNA, Long) 10x320,10x340,10x360,10x380, 10x400 Right & Left		
Proximal Femoral Nail (PFNA, Long)		
12x320,12x340,12x360,12x380,12x400 Right & Left		
Locking Screw (PFNA) 4.9mm, Length 26mm to 80mm		
Blade (PFNA) sizes 85, 90, 95, 100, 105, 110		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Must have interlocking nail set		
End Cap(Expert, Type I) Sizes 0,10,15		
Locking Screw (Expert, Cortex Screw) 4.0 Length		
32mm to 70mm		
Locking Screw (Expert, Cortex Screw) 5.0 Length 30mm to 70mm		
Locking Screw (Expert, Cancellous Screw) 5.0		
Length 35mm to 70mm		
Must have Tibial interlocking nail set		
Cannulated Tibial Nail (Expert) Sizes 8x285, 8x300, 8x315, 8x330, 8x345		
Cannulated Tibial Nail (Expert) Sizes 9x285,9x300,9x315,9x330,9x345		
Cannulated Tibial Nail (Expert) Sizes 10x285,10x300,10x315,10x330,10x345		
Must have femoral /nail interlocking set		
End Cap 0,5,10		
Femoral Nail Sizes 10x320, 10x340, 10x360, 10x380, 10x400, 10x420, 10x440 Left & Right		
Femoral Nail Sizes 11x320, 11x340, 11x360, 11x380, 11x400, 11x420, 11x440 Left & Right		
Femoral Nail Sizes 12x320, 12x340, 12x360, 12x380,		
12x400, 12x420, 12x440 Left & Right		
Femoral Nail Sizes 9x320, 9x340, 9x360, 9x380,		
9x400, 9x420, 9x440 Left & Right Locking Screw (Cancellous Screw) 6.5 sizes 85, 90,		
95, 100		
Locking Screw (Expert, Cortex Screw) 5.0 sizes 28 to 90		
Must have small fragment locking plate set		
Distal Medial Humerus Locking Compression Plates- 2 Sizes 5hole, 7hole, 9hole Left & Right		
Distal Lateral Dorsal Humerus Locking Compression		
Plates-2 Sizes 5Hole, 7hole, 9hole, Left & Right		
Proximal Dorsal Ulnar Locking Compression Plate (2.7mm holes on head) Sizes 2Hole, 4Hole, 6Hole, 8Hole Left & Right		
Cortex screw 2.7mm, Length 34mm to 50mm Self-tapping Locking screw 2.7mm Length 38mm to		
60mm		
Must have large fragment locking plate set		
Proximal Tibia Locking Compression Plates-1 Lower		
Curve, Right & Left ,Sizes, 4Hole,6Hole,8Hole,10Hole,12Hole		
Proximal Posterior Medial Tibia Locking Compression		
Plate Sizes 3Hole,4Hole,6Hole,8Hole,10Hole		
Proximal Medial Tibia Locking Plates-2 Left & Right		
Sizes 3 Hole,5Hole, 7Hole, 9Hole, 11Hole, 13Hole		
Must have arthroplasty set		
1.TOTAL KNEE REPLACEMENT PROSTHESIS SPECIFICATIONS		
Femoral Component		
Tibial Component		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Articular Surface		
Bone Cement		
Patella(Optional)		
Must have hip arthroplasty seb 2. UNCEMENTED HIP PROTHESIS		
Femoral Head 36/32/28mm (Cobalt Chrome)		
Femoral Stem Avenir Muller		
Acetabulum Shell (Trilogy)		
Longevity Liner (28,32,36)		
Bone Screws 6.5mm.		
Dome Plug		
3. BIPOLAR HIP ON UNCEMENTED STEM		
Femoral Stem		
Bipolar Shell		
Bipolar Liner/Insert		
Femoral Head (28mm)		
Must have TKR Set		
TOTAL KNEE REPLACEMENT PROSTHESIS		
Femoral Component		
Tibial Component		
Articular Surface		
Bone Cement		
Patella(Optional)		
Must have non-cemented Hip arthroplasty set		
UNCEMENTED TOTAL HIP REPLACEMENT PROSTHESIS		
Femoral Stem (Avenir Muller)		
Acetabulum Shell (Trilogy)		
Longevity Liner (28,32,36)		
Femoral Head 36/32/28mm (Cobalt Chrome)		
Bone Screws 6.5mm.		
BIPOLAR HEMIARTHROPLASTY PROSTHESIS		
Femoral Stem (Avenir Muller Uncemented)		
Bipolar Shell		
Bipolar Liner/Insert		
Femoral Head (28mm)		
Must have tibia nail interlocking nail set		
Specific Items Required		
Tibial NAILING		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
Bullet Tip Guide Rod		
ZNN Tibia Nail		
Must have femur interlocking nail set		
Femur standard nailing		
Bullet Tip Guide Rod		
Must have femur recon nail set		
ZNN GT Nail		
Cortical Bone Screw		
Femur Recon Nailing		
Bullet Tip Guide Rod		
ZNN GT Nail		
Cortical Bone Screw		
ZNN Canc' Screw		
Must have PFN/Recon nail set		
Cephalomedullary nailing(Long		
Bullet Tip Guide Rod		
ZNN CMN Nail		
Cortical Bone Screw		
ZNN CMN LAG Screw		
Bullet Tip Guide Rod		
ZNN CMN Nail		
Cortical Bone Screw		
ZNN CMN LAG Screw		
NCB VDR Plate		
Must have small fragment instrument set		
Volar Distal radius plating		
2.4mm Cortical Screws		
2.4mm Locking Screws		
K-Wire Threaded Tip		
Must be large		
Lateral Distal Femur plate		
DF Plate		
5.0mm Canc' Screws		
5.0mm Cortical Screws		
Locking Caps		
K-Wire Threaded Tip		
Lateral Proximal Tibial plating		
PT Plate		

Item Description	Unit Price (Kshs)	Remarks
4.5mm Canc' Screws		
4.0mm Cortical Screws		
Locking Caps		
K-Wire Threaded Tip		
4.5MM canulated Screws		
PARTIAL & FULL THREAD		
GUIDE PIN		
Must have 7.0 cannulated screw set		
7.0 mm cannulated screw		
PARTIAL & FULL THREAD		
GUIDE PIN		
Antibiotic beads		
Illizarov 4 rings		
Illizarov External fixator 4 rings		
Growth modulation plate fig. 8		
Right foot illizarov frame		
Distal femur plate Revision total knee implants		
Reverse shoulder replacement implants		
Transitional Rod		
Expandable cage		
ALIF Cage peek		

1. Technical Specifications

The purpose of the Technical Specifications (TS), is to define the technical characteristics of the Goods and Related Services required by the Procuring Entity. The Procuring Entity shall prepare the detailed TS consider that:

- i) The TS constitute the benchmarks against which the Procuring Entity will verify the technical responsiveness of Tenders and subsequently evaluate the Tenders. Therefore, well-defined TS will facilitate preparation of responsive Tenders by tenderers, as well as examination, evaluation, and comparison of the Tenders by the Procuring Entity.
- ii) The TS shall require that all goods and materials to be incorporated in the goods be new, unused, and of the most recent or current models, and that they incorporate all recent improvements in design and materials, unless provided for otherwise in the contract.
- iii) The TS shall make use of best practices. Samples of specifications from successful similar procurements in the same country or sector may provide a sound basis for drafting the TS.
- iv) The PPRA encourages the use of metric units.
- v) Standardizing technical specifications may be advantageous, depending on the complexity of the goods and the repetitiveness of the type of procurement. Technical Specifications should be broad enough to avoid restrictions on workmanship, materials, and equipment commonly used in manufacturing similar kinds of goods.
- vi) Standards for equipment, materials, and workmanship specified in the Tendering document shall not be restrictive. Recognized international standards should be specified as much as

54

possible. Reference to brand names, catalogue numbers, or other details that limit any materials or items to a specific manufacturer should be avoided as far as possible. Where unavoidable, such item description should always be followed by the words —or substantially equivalent. When other particular standards or codes of practice are referred to in the TS, whether from the Procuring Entity's or from other eligible countries, a statement should follow other authoritative standards that ensure at least a substantially equal quality, then the standards mentioned in the TS will also be acceptable.

- vii) Reference to brand names and catalogue numbers should be avoided as far as possible; where unavoidable the words —or at least equivalent shall always follow such references.
- viii) Technical Specifications shall be fully descriptive of the requirements in respect of, but not limited to, the following:
 - a) Standards of materials and workmanship required for the production and manufacturing of the Goods.
 - b) Any sustainable procurement technical requirements shall be clearly specified.

To encourage tenderers' innovation in addressing sustainable procurement requirements, as long as the Tender evaluation criteria specify the mechanism for monetary adjustments for the purpose of Tender comparisons, tenderers may be invited to offer Goods that exceeds the specified minimum sustainable procurement requirements.

- i) Detailed tests required (type and number).
- ii) Other additional work and/or Related Services required to achieve full delivery/completion.
- iii) Detailed activities to be performed by the Supplier, and participation of the Procuring Entity thereon.
- iv) List of detailed functional guarantees covered by the Warranty and the specification of the liquidated damages to be applied in the event that such guarantees are not met.

The TS shall specify all essential technical and performance characteristics and requirements, including guaranteed or acceptable maximum or minimum values, as appropriate. Whenever necessary, the Procuring Entity shall include an additional ad-hoc Tendering form (to be an Attachment to the Letter of Tender), where the tenderer shall provide detailed information on such

technical performance characteristics in respect to the corresponding acceptable or guaranteed values.

- When the Procuring Entity requests that the tenderer provides in its Tender a part or all of the Technical Specifications, technical schedules, or other technical information, the Procuring Entity shall specify in detail the nature and extent of the required information and the manner in whichit has to be presented by the tenderer in its Tender.
- If a summary of the Technical Specifications(TS) has to be provided, the Procuring Entity shall insert information in the table below. The tenderer shall prepare a similar table to justify compliance with the requirements.

Summary of Technical Specifications: The Goods and Related Services shall comply with following Technical Specifications and Standards:

Item No	Name of Goods or Related Service	Technical Specifications and Standards
[insert item No]	[insert name]	[insert TS and Standards]

Detailed Technical Specifications and Standards [insert whenever necessary**]**. [Insert detailed description of TS]

2 Drawings

This Tendering document includes **NO** *drawings*.

3. Inspections and Tes	SIS
------------------------	-----

The following inspections and tests shall be performed:

a)	To confirm compliance with Hospital technical specifications.
	[Insert list of inspections and tests]

PART 3 - CONDITIONS OF CONTRACT AND CONTRACT FORMS

SECTION VI - GENERAL CONDITIONS OF CONTRACT

1. Definitions

In the Conditions of Contract (-these Conditions||), which include Special Conditions, Parts A and B, and these General Conditions, the following words and expressions shall have the meanings stated. Words indicating persons or parties include corporations and other legal entities, except where the context requires otherwise.

- a) —Contract means the Contract Agreement entered into between the Procuring Entity and the Supplier, together with the Contract Documents referred to therein, including all attachments, appendices, and all documents incorporated by reference therein.
- b) —Contract Documents | means the documents listed in the Contract Agreement, including any amendments thereto.
- c) —Contract Price means the price payable to the Supplier as specified in the Contract Agreement, subject to such additions and adjustments thereto or deductions therefrom, as may be made pursuant to the Contract.
- d) —Day∥ means calendar day.
- e) —Completion means the fulfilment of the Related Services by the Supplier in accordance with the terms and conditions set forth in the Contract.
- f) −GCC | means the General Conditions of Contract.
- g) —Goods means all of the commodities, raw material, machinery and equipment, and/or other materials that the Supplier is required to supply to the Procuring Entity under the Contract.
- h) —Procuring Entity means the Procuring Entity purchasing the Goods and Related Services, as specified in the SCC.
- i) —Related Services means the services incidental to the supply of the goods, such as insurance, delivery, installation, commissioning, training and initial maintenance and other such obligations of the Supplier under the Contract.
- j) −SCC | means the Special Conditions of Contract.
- k) —Subcontractor means any person, private or government entity, or a combination of the above, to whom any part of the Goods to be supplied or execution of any part of the Related Services is subcontracted by the Supplier.
- 1) —Supplier means the person, private or government entity, or a combination of the above, whose Tender to perform the Contract has been accepted by the Procuring Entity and is named as such in the Contract Agreement.
- m) "Base Date" means a date 30 day prior to the submission of tenders.
- n) "Laws" means all national legislation, statutes, ordinances, and regulations and by-laws of any legally constituted public authority.
- o) "Letter of Acceptance" means the letter of formal acceptance, signed by the contractor. Procuring Entity, including any annexed memoranda comprising agreements between and signed by both Parties.
- p) "Procuring Entity" means the Entity named in the Special Conditions of Contract.

2. Interpretation

If the context so requires it, singular means plural and vice versa.

Incoterms

- a) Unless inconsistent with any provision of the Contract, the meaning of any trade term and the rights and obligations of parties thereunder shall be as prescribed by Incoterms **specified** in the SCC.
- b) The terms EXW and CIP and other similar terms, when used, shall be governed by the rules prescribed in the current edition of Incoterms specified in the SCC and published by the International Chamber of Commerce in Paris, France.

3. Contract Documents

Subject to the order of precedence set forth in the Contract Agreement, all documents forming the Contract (and all parts thereof) are intended to be correlative, complementary, and mutually explanatory. The Contract Agreement shall be read as a whole. The documents forming the Contract shall be interpreted in the following order of priority:

- a) the Contract Agreement,
- b) the Letter of Acceptance,
- c) the General Conditions of Contract
- d) Special Conditions of Contract
- e) the Form of Tender,
- f) the Specifications and Schedules of the Drawings (if any), and
- g) the Schedules of Requirements, Price Schedule and any other documents forming part of the Contract.

4. Fraud and Corruption

The supplier shall comply with anti-corruption laws and guidelines and the prevailing sanctions, policies and procedures as set forth in the Laws of Kenya.

The Supplier shall disclose any commissions, gratuity or fees that may have been paid or are to be paid to agents or any other person with respect to the Tendering process or execution of the Contract. The information disclosed must include at least the name and address of the agent or other party, the amount and currency, and the purpose of the commission, gratuity or fee.

Entire Agreement

The Contract constitutes the entire agreement between the Procuring Entity and the Supplier and supersedes all communications, negotiations and agreements (whether written or oral) of the parties with respect thereto made prior to the date of Contract.

Amendment

No amendment or other variation of the Contract shall be valid unless it is in writing, is dated, expressly refers to the Contract, and is signed by a duly authorized representative of each party thereto.

Non-waiver

- a) Subject to GCC Sub-Clause 4.5(b) below, no relaxation, forbearance, delay, or indulgence by either party in enforcing any of the terms and conditions of the Contract or the granting of time by either party to the other shall prejudice, affect, or restrict the rights of that party under the Contract, neither shall any waiver by either party of any breach of Contract operate as waiver of any subsequent or continuing breach of Contract.
- b) Any waiver of a party's rights, powers, or remedies under the Contract must be in writing, dated, and signed by an authorized representative of the party granting such waiver, and must specify the right and the extent to which it is being waived.

Severability

If any provision or condition of the Contract is prohibited or rendered invalid or unenforceable,

such prohibition, invalidity or unenforceability shall not affect the validity or enforceability of any other provisions and conditions of the Contract.

5. Language

The Contract as well as all correspondence and documents relating to the Contract exchanged by the Supplier and the Procuring Entity, shall be written in the **English Language**. Supporting documents and printed literature that are part of the Contract may be in another language provided they are accompanied by an accurate and certified translation of the relevant passages in the **English Language**, in which case, for purposes of interpretation of the Contract, the English language is translation shall govern.

The Supplier shall bear all costs of translation to the governing language and all risks of the accuracy of such translation, for documents provided by the Supplier.

6. Joint Venture, Consortium or Association

6.1 If the Supplier is a joint venture, consortium, or association, all of the parties shall be jointly and severally liable to the Procuring Entity for the fulfilment of the provisions of the Contract and shall designate one member of the joint venture, consortium, or association to act as a leader with authority to bind the joint venture, consortium, or association. The composition or the constitution of the joint venture, consortium, or association shall not be altered without the prior written consent of the Procuring Entity.

7. Eligibility

The Supplier and its Subcontractors shall have the nationality of an eligible country. A Supplier or Sub- contractor shall be deemed to have the nationality of a country if it is a citizen or constituted, incorporated, or registered, and operates in conformity with the provisions of the laws of that country.

All Goods and Related Services to be supplied under the Contract shall have their origin in Eligible Countries. For the purpose of this Clause, origin means the country where the goods have been grown, mined, cultivated, produced, manufactured, or processed; or through manufacture, processing, or assembly, another commercially recognized article results that differs substantially in its basic characteristics from its components.

The Tenderer, if a Kenyan firm, must submit with its tender a valid tax compliance certificate from the Kenya Revenue Authority.

8. Notices

Any notice given by one party to the other pursuant to the Contract shall be in writing to the address specified in the SCC. The term —in writing means communicated in written form with proof of receipt.

A notice shall be effective when delivered or on the notice's effective date, whichever is later.

9. Governing Law

The Contract shall be governed by and interpreted in accordance with the laws of Kenya.

Throughout the execution of the Contract, the Supplier shall comply with the import of goods and services prohibitions in Kenya:

- a) where, as a matter of law, compliance or official regulations, Kenya prohibits commercial relations with that country or any import of goods from that country or any payments to any country, person, or entity in that country; or
- b) by an act of compliance with a decision of the United Nations Security Council taken under Chapter VII of the Charter of the United Nations, Kenya prohibits any import of goods from that country or any payments to any country, person, or entity.

10. Settlement of Disputes

The Procuring Entity and the Supplier shall make every effort to resolve amicably by direct negotiation any disagreement or dispute arising between them under or in connection with the Contract.

If, after thirty (30) days, the parties have failed to resolve their dispute or difference by such mutual consultation, then either the Procuring Entity or the Supplier may give notice to the other party of its intention to commence arbitration, as hereinafter provided, as to the matter in dispute, and no arbitration in respect of this matter may be commenced unless such notice is given. Any dispute or difference in respect of which a notice of intention to commence arbitration has been given in accordance with this Clause shall be finally settled by arbitration. Arbitration may be commenced prior to or after delivery of the Goods under the Contract.

Arbitration proceedings shall be conducted as follows:

- Any claim or dispute between the Parties arising out of or in connection with the Contract not settled amicably in accordance with Sub-Clause 10.1 shall be finally settled by arbitration.
- No arbitration proceedings shall be commenced on any claim or dispute where notice of a claim or dispute has not been given by the applying party within thirty days of the occurrence or discovery of the matter or issue giving rise to the dispute.
- Notwithstanding the issue of a notice as stated above, the arbitration of such a claim or dispute shall not commence unless an attempt has in the first instance been made by the parties to settle such claim or dispute amicably with or without the assistance of third parties. Proof of such attempt shall be required.
- The Arbitrator shall, without prejudice to the generality of his powers, have powers to direct such measurements, computations, or valuations as may in his opinion be desirable in order to determine the rights of the parties and assess and award any sums which ought to have been the subject of or included in any due payments.
- Neither Party shall be limited in the proceedings before the arbitrators to the evidence, or to the reasons for the dispute given in its notice of a claim or dispute.
- Arbitration may be commenced prior to or after delivery of the goods. The obligations of the Parties shall not be altered by reason of any arbitration being conducted during the progress of the delivery of goods.
- The terms of the remuneration of each or all the members of Arbitration shall be mutually agreed upon by the Parties when agreeing the terms of appointment. Each Party shall be responsible for paying one-half of this remuneration.

Arbitration Proceedings

- Arbitration proceedings with national suppliers will be conducted in accordance with the Arbitration Laws of Kenya. In case of any claim or dispute, such claim or dispute shall be notified in writing by either party to the other with a request to submit it to arbitration and to concur in the appointment of an Arbitrator within thirty days of the notice. The dispute shall be referred to the arbitration and final decision of a person or persons to be agreed between the parties. Failing agreement to concur in the appointment of an Arbitrator, the Arbitrator shall be appointed, on the request of the applying party, by the Chairman or Vice Chairman of any of the following professional institutions;
 - i) Kenya National Chamber of Commerce
 - ii) Chartered Institute of Arbitrators (Kenya Branch)
 - iii) The Law Society of Kenya

The institution written to first by the aggrieved party shall take precedence over all other institutions.

Alternative Arbitration Proceedings

Alternatively, the Parties may refer the matter to the Nairobi Centre for International Arbitration (NCIA) which offers a neutral venue for the conduct of national and international arbitration with commitment to providing institutional support to the arbitral process.

Arbitration with Foreign Suppliers

Arbitration with foreign suppliers shall be conducted in accordance with the arbitration rules of the United Nations Commission on International Trade Law (UNCITRAL); or with proceedings administered by the International Chamber of Commerce (ICC) and conducted under the ICC Rules of Arbitration; by one or more arbitrators appointed in accordance with said arbitration rules.

The place of arbitration shall be a location specified in the SCC; and the arbitration shall be conducted in the language for communications defined in Sub-Clause 1.4 [Law and Language].

Alternative Arbitration Proceedings

Alternatively, the Parties may refer the matter to the Nairobi Centre for International Arbitration (NCIA) which offers a neutral venue for the conduct of national and international arbitration with commitment to providing institutional support to the arbitral process.

Failure to Comply with Arbitrator's Decision

The award of such Arbitrator shall be final and binding upon the parties.

In the event that a Party fails to comply with a final and binding Arbitrator's decision, then the other Party may, without prejudice to any other rights it may have, refer the matter to a competent court of law.

Contract operations continue

Notwithstanding any reference to arbitration herein,

- a) the parties shall continue to perform their respective obligations under the Contract unless they otherwise agree; and
- b) the Procuring Entity shall pay the Supplier any monies due the Supplier.

11. Inspections and Audit by the Procuring Entity

The Supplier shall keep, and shall cause its Subcontractors to keep, accurate and systematic accounts and records in respect of the Goods in such form and details as will clearly identifyrelevant time, changes and costs.

Pursuant to paragraph 2.2 of Instruction to Tenderers, the Supplier shall permit and shall cause its subcontractors to permit, the Procuring Entity and/or persons appointed by the Procuring Entity or by other statutory bodies of the Government to inspect the Site and/or the accounts and records relating to the procurement process, selection and/or contract execution, and to have suchaccounts and records audited by auditors appointed by the Procuring Entity. The Supplier's and its Subcontractors' attention is drawn to Sub- Clause 3.1 which provides, inter alia, that acts intended to materially impede the exercise of the Procuring Entity's inspection and audit rights constitute a prohibited practice subject to contract termination, as well as to a determination of ineligibility.

12. Scope of Supply

12.1 The Swing Plastic Bins and Mindy Top Security(Z-Con) Padlocks or Equivalent to be supplied shallbe as specified in the Schedule of Requirements.

13. Delivery and Documents

13.1 Subject to GCC Sub-Clause 33.1, the delivery of the Goods and completion of the Related Services shall be in accordance with the List of Goods and Delivery Schedule specified in the Supply Requirements. The details of shipping and other documents to be furnished by the Supplier are specified in the SCC.

14. Supplier's Responsibilities

14.1 The Supplier shall supply all the Goods and Related Services included in the Scope of Supply in accordance with GCC Clause 12, and the Delivery and Completion Schedule, as per GCC Clause 13.

15. Contract Price

Prices charged by the Supplier for the Goods supplied and the Related Services performed under

the Contract shall not vary from the prices quoted by the Supplier in its Tender, with the exception of any price adjustments authorized in the SCC.

Where the contract price is different from the corrected tender price, in order to ensure the supplier is not paid less or more relative to the contract price (*which would be the tender price*), any partial payment valuation based on rates in the schedule of prices in the Tender, will be adjusted by a <u>plus or minus</u> percentage. The percentage already worked out during tender evaluation is worked out as follows: (*corrected tender price – tender price*)/tender price X 100.

16. Terms of Payment

- The Supplier shall request for payment by submitting invoice(s), delivery note(s) and any other relevant documents as specified in the SCC to the Procuring Entity.
- Payments shall be made promptly by the Procuring Entity, but not later than thirty (30) days after submission of an invoice by the Supplier, and after the Procuring Entity has accepted it.
- Where a Procuring Entity rejects Goods and Related Services, in part or wholly, the procuring Entity shall promptly inform the Supplier to collect, replace or rectify as appropriate and give reasons for rejection. The Supplier shall submit a fresh invoice, delivery note and any other relevant documents as specified in the SCC.
- The currencies in which payments shall be made to the Supplier under this Contract shall be those in which the Tender price is expressed.
- In the event that the Procuring Entity fails to pay the Supplier any payment by its due date or within the period set forth in the SCC, the Procuring Entity may pay to the Supplier interest on the amount of such delayed payment at the rate shown in the SCC, for the period of delay until payment has been made in full, whether before or after judgment or arbitrage award.

17. Taxes and Duties

- 17.1 The Supplier shall be entirely responsible for all taxes, duties, license fees, and other such levies incurred to deliver the Goods and Related Services to the Procuring Entity at the final delivery point.
- 17.3 If any tax exemptions, reductions, allowances or privileges may be available to the Supplier in Kenya, the Supplier shall inform the Procuring Entity and the Procuring Entity shall use its best efforts to enable the Supplier to benefit from any such tax savings to the maximum allowable extent.

18. Performance Security

- If required as specified in the SCC, the Supplier shall, within twenty-eight (28) days of the notification of contract award, provide a performance security for the performance of the Contract in the amount specified in the SCC.
- The proceeds of the Performance Security shall be payable to the Procuring Entity as compensation for any loss resulting from the Supplier's failure to complete its obligations underthe Contract.
- As specified in **the SCC**, the Performance Security, if required, shall be denominated in the currency(ies) of the Contract, or in a freely convertible currency acceptable to the Procuring Entity; and shall be in one of the formats stipulated by the Procuring Entity in **the SCC**, or in another format acceptable to the Procuring Entity.
- The Performance Security shall be discharged by the Procuring Entity and returned to the Supplier not later than thirty (30) days following the date of Completion of the Supplier's performance obligations under the Contract, including any warranty obligations, unless specified otherwise in the SCC.

19. Copyright

19.1 The copyright in all drawings, documents, and other materials containing data and information furnished to the Procuring Entity by the Supplier herein shall remain vested in the Supplier, or,						

if they are furnished to the Procuring Entity directly or through the Supplier by any third party, including suppliers of materials, the copyright in such materials shall remain vested in such third party.

20. Confidential Information

The Procuring Entity and the Supplier shall keep confidential and shall not, without the written consent of the other party hereto, divulge to any third party any documents, data, or other information furnished directly or indirectly by the other party hereto in connection with the Contract, whether such information has been furnished prior to, during or following completion or termination of the Contract. Notwithstanding the above, the Supplier may furnish to its Sub-Supplier such documents, data, and other information it receives from the Procuring Entity to the extent required for the Sub Supplier to perform its work under the Contract, in which event the Supplier shall obtain from such Sub Supplier undertaking of confidentiality similar to that imposed on the Supplier under GCC Clause 20.

The Procuring Entity shall not use such documents, data, and other information received from the Supplier for any purposes unrelated to the contract. Similarly, the Supplier shall not use such documents, data, and other information received from the Procuring Entity for any purpose other than the performance of the Contract.

The obligation of a party under GCC Sub-Clauses 20.1 and 20.2 above, however, shall not apply to information that:

- a) the Procuring Entity or Supplier need to share with other arms of Government or other bodies participating in the financing of the Contract; such parties shall de disclosed in **the SCC**;
- b) now or hereafter enters the public domain through no fault of that party;
- c) can be proven to have been possessed by that party at the time of disclosure and which was not previously obtained, directly or indirectly, from the other party; or
- d) otherwise lawfully becomes available to that party from a third party that has no obligation of confidentiality.

The above provisions of GCC Clause 20 shall not in any way modify any undertaking of confidentiality given by either of the parties hereto prior to the date of the Contract in respect of the Supply or any part thereof.

The provisions of GCC Clause 20 shall survive completion or termination, for whatever reason, of the Contract.

21. Subcontracting

The Supplier shall notify the Procuring Entity in writing of all subcontracts awarded under the Contract if not already specified in the Tender. Such notification, in the original Tender or later shall not relieve the Supplier from any of its obligations, duties, responsibilities, or liability under the Contract.

Subcontracts shall comply with the provisions of GCC Clauses 3 and 7.

22. Specifications and Standards

Technical Specifications and Drawings

- a) The Goods and Related Services supplied under this Contract shall conform to the technical specifications and standards mentioned in Section VI, Schedule of Requirements and, when no applicable standard is mentioned, the standard shall be equivalent or superior to the official standards whose application is appropriate to the Goods' country of origin.
- b) The Supplier shall be entitled to disclaim responsibility for any design, data, drawing, specification or other document, or any modification thereof provided or designed by or on behalf of the Procuring Entity, by giving a notice of such disclaimer to the Procuring Entity.
- c) Wherever references are made in the Contract to codes and standards in accordance with

which it shall be executed, the edition or the revised version of such codes and standards shall be those specified in the Schedule of Requirements. During Contract execution, any changes in any such codes and standards shall be applied only after approval by the Procuring Entity and shall be treated in accordance with GCC Clause 33.

23. Packing and Documents

The Supplier shall provide such packing of the Goods as is required to prevent their damage or deterioration during transit to their final destination, as indicated in the Contract. During transit, the packing shall be sufficient to withstand, without limitation, rough handling and exposure to extreme temperatures, salt and precipitation, and open storage. Packing case size and weights shall take into consideration, where appropriate, the remoteness of the goods' final destination and the absence of heavy handling facilities at all points in transit.

The packing, marking, and documentation within and outside the packages shall comply strictly with such special requirements as shall be expressly provided for in the Contract, including additional requirements, if any, specified **in the SCC**, and in any other instructions ordered by the Procuring Entity.

24. Insurance

24.1 Unless otherwise specified in the **SCC**, the Goods supplied under the Contract shall be fully insured—in a freely convertible currency from an eligible country—against loss or damage incidental to manufacture or acquisition, transportation, storage, and delivery, in accordance with the applicable Incoterms or in the manner specified in the **SCC**.

25. Transportation and Incidental Services

Unless otherwise specified in the SCC, responsibility for arranging transportation of the Goods shall be in accordance with the specified Incoterms.

The Supplier may be required to provide any or all of the following services, including additional services, if any, specified **in SCC:**

- a) performance or supervision of on-site assembly and/or start-up of the supplied Goods;
- b) furnishing of tools required for assembly and/or maintenance of the supplied Goods;
- c) furnishing of a detailed operations and maintenance manual for each appropriate unit of the supplied Goods;
- d) performance or supervision or maintenance and/or repair of the supplied Goods, for a period of time agreed by the parties, provided that this service shall not relieve the Supplier of any warranty obligations under this Contract; and
- e) training of the Procuring Entity's personnel, at the Supplier's plant and/or on-site, in assembly, start-up, operation, maintenance, and/or repair of the supplied Goods.

Prices charged by the Supplier for incidental services, if not included in the Contract Price for the Goods, shall be agreed upon in advance by the parties and shall not exceed the prevailing rates charged to other parties by the Supplier for similar services

26. Inspections and Tests

The Supplier shall at its own expense and at no cost to the Procuring Entity carry out all such tests and/or inspections of the Goods and Related Services as are specified in the SCC.

The inspections and tests may be conducted on the premises of the Supplier or its Subcontractor, at point of delivery, and/or at the Goods' final destination, or in another place in Kenya as specified in the SCC. Subject to GCC Sub-Clause 26.3, if conducted on the premises of the Supplier or its Subcontractor, all reasonable facilities and assistance, including access to drawings and production data, shall be furnished to the inspectors at no charge to the Procuring Entity.

The Procuring Entity or its designated representative shall be entitled to attend the tests and/or inspections referred to in GCC Sub-Clause 26.2, provided that the Procuring Entity bear all of

its own costs and to,	l expenses incurred in c	connection with such	attendance including	g, but not limited

all travelling and board and lodging expenses.

- Whenever the Supplier is ready to carry out any such test and inspection, it shall give a reasonable advance notice, including the place and time, to the Procuring Entity. The Supplier shall obtain from any relevant third party or manufacturer any necessary permission or consent to enable the Procuring Entity or its designated representative to attend the test and/or inspection.
- The Procuring Entity may require the Supplier to carry out any test and/or inspection not required by the Contract but deemed necessary to verify that the characteristics and performance of the Goods comply with the technical specifications codes and standards under the Contract, provided that the Supplier's reasonable costs and expenses incurred in the carrying out of such test and/or inspection shall be added to the Contract Price. Further, if such test and/or inspection impedes the progress of manufacturing and/or the Supplier's performance of its other obligations under the Contract, due allowance will be made in respect of the Delivery Dates and Completion Dates and the other obligations so affected.
- The Supplier shall provide the Procuring Entity with a report of the results of any such test and/or inspection.

The Procuring Entity may reject any Goods or any part thereof that fail to pass any test and/or inspection or do not conform to the specifications. The Supplier shall either rectify or replace such rejected Goods or parts thereof or make alterations necessary to meet the specifications at no cost to the Procuring Entity, and shall repeat the test and/or inspection, at no cost to the Procuring Entity, upon giving a notice pursuant to GCC Sub-Clause 26.4.

The Supplier agrees that neither the execution of a test and/or inspection of the Goods or any part thereof, nor the attendance by the Procuring Entity or its representative, nor the issue of any report pursuant to GCC Sub-Clause 26.6, shall release the Supplier from any warranties or other obligations under the Contract.

27. Liquidated Damages

27.1 Except as provided under GCC Clause 32, if the Supplier fails to deliver any or all of the Goods by the Date(s) of delivery or perform the Related Services within the period specified in the Contract, the Procuring Entity may without prejudice to all its other remedies under the Contract, deduct from the Contract Price, as liquidated damages, a sum equivalent to the percentage specified in the SCC of the delivered price of the delayed Goods or unperformed Services for each week or part thereof of delay until actual delivery or performance, up to a maximum deduction of the percentage specified in those SCC. Once the maximum is reached, the Procuring Entity may terminate the Contract pursuant to GCC Clause 35.

28. Warranty

- The Supplier warrants that all the Goods are new, unused, and of the most recent or current models, and that they incorporate all recent improvements in design and materials, unless provided otherwise in the Contract.
- Subject to GCC Sub-Clause 22.1(b), the Supplier further warrants that the Goods shall be free from defects arising from any act or omission of the Supplier or arising from design, materials, and workmanship, under normal use in the conditions prevailing in the country of final destination.
- Unless otherwise specified in the **SCC**, the warranty shall remain valid for twelve (12) months after the Goods, or any portion thereof as the case may be, have been delivered to and acceptedat the final destination indicated in the **SCC**, or for eighteen (18) months after the date of shipment from the port or place of loading in the country of origin, whichever period concludes earlier.
- The Procuring Entity shall give notice to the Supplier stating the nature of any such defects together with all available evidence thereof, promptly following the discovery thereof. The Procuring Entity shall afford all reasonable opportunity for the Supplier to inspect such defects.

Upon	receipt	of	such	notice,	the	Supplier	shall,	within	the	period	specified	in	the	SCC,	

expeditiously repair or replace the defective Goods or parts thereof, at no cost to the Procuring Entity.

If having been notified, the Supplier fails to remedy the defect within the period specified in the SCC, the Procuring Entity may proceed to take within a reasonable period such remedial action as may be necessary, at the Supplier's risk and expense and without prejudice to any other rights which the Procuring Entity may have against the Supplier under the Contract.

29. Patent Indemnity

- The Supplier shall, subject to the Procuring Entity's compliance with GCC Sub-Clause 29.2, indemnify and hold harmless the Procuring Entity and its employees and officers from and against any and all suits, actions or administrative proceedings, claims, demands, losses, damages, costs, and expenses of any nature, including attorney's fees and expenses, which the Procuring Entity may suffer as a result of any infringement or alleged infringement of any patent, utility model, registered design, trademark, copyright, or other intellectual property right registered or otherwise existing at the date of the Contract by reason of:
- a) the installation of the Goods by the Supplier or the use of the Goods in the country where the Site is located; and
- b) the sale in any country of the products produced by the Goods.
 - Such indemnity shall not cover any use of the Goods or any part thereof other than for the purpose indicated by or to be reasonably inferred from the Contract, neither any infringement resulting from the use of the Goods or any part thereof, or any products produced thereby in association or combination with any other equipment, plant, or materials not supplied by the Supplier, pursuant to the Contract.
- If any proceedings are brought or any claim is made against the Procuring Entity arising out of the matters referred to in GCC Sub-Clause 29.1, the Procuring Entity shall promptly give the Supplier a notice thereof, and the Supplier may at its own expense and in the Procuring Entity's name conduct such proceedings or claim and any negotiations for the settlement of any such proceedings or claim.
- If the Supplier fails to notify the Procuring Entity within twenty-eight (28) days after receipt of such notice that it intends to conduct any such proceedings or claim, then the Procuring Entityshall be free to conduct the same on its own behalf.
- The Procuring Entity shall, at the Supplier's request, afford all available assistance to the Supplier in conducting such proceedings or claim, and shall be reimbursed by the Supplier for all reasonable expenses incurred in so doing.
- The Procuring Entity shall indemnify and hold harmless the Supplier and its employees, officers, and Subcontractors from and against any and all suits, actions or administrative proceedings, claims, demands, losses, damages, costs, and expenses of any nature, including attorney's fees and expenses, which the Supplier may suffer as a result of any infringement or alleged infringement of any patent, utility model, registered design, trademark, copyright, or other intellectual property right registered or otherwise existing at the date of the Contract arising out of or in connection with any design, data, drawing, specification, or other documents or materials provided or designed by or on behalf of the Procuring Entity.

30. Limitation of Liability

Except in cases of criminal negligence or willful misconduct,

- a) the Supplier shall not be liable to the Procuring Entity, whether in contract, tort, or otherwise, for any indirect or consequential loss or damage, loss of use, loss of production, or loss of profits or interest costs, provided that this exclusion shall not apply to any obligation of the Supplier to pay liquidated damages to the Procuring Entity, and
- b) the aggregate liability of the Supplier to the Procuring Entity, whether under the Contract, in tort or otherwise, shall not exceed the total Contract Price, provided that this limitation shall not apply to the cost of repairing or replacing defective equipment, or to any obligation of the

supplier to indemnify the Procuring Entity with respect to patent infringement.

31. Change in Laws and Regulations

31.1 Unless otherwise specified in the Contract, if after the date of 30 days prior to date of Tender submission, any law, regulation, ordinance, order or bylaw having the force of law is enacted, promulgated, abrogated, or changed in Kenya (which shall be deemed to include any change in interpretation or application by the competent authorities) that subsequently affects the Delivery Date and/or the Contract Price, then such Delivery Date and/or Contract Price shall be correspondingly increased or decreased, to the extent that the Supplier has thereby been affected in the performance of any of its obligations under the Contract. Notwithstanding the foregoing, such additional or reduced cost shall not be separately paid or credited if the same has already been accounted for in the price adjustment provisions where applicable, in accordance with GCC Clause 15.

32. Force Majeure

- The Supplier shall not be liable for forfeiture of its Performance Security, liquidated damages, or termination for default if and to the extent that its delay in performance or other failure to perform its obligations under the Contract is the result of an event of Force Majeure.
- For purposes of this Clause, —Force Majeure means an event or situation beyond the control of the Supplier that is not foreseeable, is unavoidable, and its origin is not due to negligence or lack of care on the part of the Supplier. Such events may include, but not be limited to, acts of the Procuring Entity in its sovereign capacity, wars or revolutions, fires, floods, epidemics, quarantine restrictions, and freight embargoes.
- If a Force Majeure situation arises, the Supplier shall promptly notify the Procuring Entity in writing of such condition and the cause thereof. Unless otherwise directed by the Procuring Entity in writing, the Supplier shall continue to perform its obligations under the Contract as faras is reasonably practical, and shall seek all reasonable alternative means for performance not prevented by the Force Majeure event.

33. Change Orders and Contract Amendments

- The Procuring Entity may at any time order the Supplier through notice in accordance GCC Clause 8, to make changes within the general scope of the Contract in any one or more of the following:
- a) drawings, designs, or specifications, where Goods to be furnished under the Contract are to be specifically manufactured for the Procuring Entity;
- b) the method of shipment or packing;
- c) the place of delivery; and
- d) the Related Services to be provided by the Supplier.
- If any such change causes an increase or decrease in the cost of, or the time required for, the Supplier's performance of any provisions under the Contract, an equitable adjustment shall be made in the Contract Price or in the Delivery/Completion Schedule, or both, and the Contract shall accordingly be amended. Any claims by the Supplier for adjustment under this Clause must be asserted within twenty-eight (28) days from the date of the Supplier's receipt of the Procuring Entity's change order.
- Prices to be charged by the Supplier for any Related Services that might be needed but which were not included in the Contract shall be agreed upon in advance by the parties and shall not exceed the prevailing rates charged to other parties by the Supplier for similar services.
- **Value Engineering:** The Supplier may prepare, at its own cost, a value engineering proposal at any time during the performance of the contract. The value engineering proposal shall, at a minimum, include the following;
- a) the proposed change(s), and a description of the difference to the existing contract requirements;
- b) a full cost/benefit analysis of the proposed change(s) including a description and estimate of

- costs (including life cycle costs) the Procuring Entity may incur in implementing the value engineering proposal; and
- c) a description of any effect(s) of the change on performance/functionality.

The Procuring Entity may accept the value engineering proposal if the proposal demonstrates benefits that:

- a) accelerates the delivery period; or
- b) reduces the Contract Price or the life cycle costs to the Procuring Entity; or
- c) improves the quality, efficiency or sustainability of the Goods; or
- d) yields any other benefits to the Procuring Entity, without compromising the necessary functions of the Facilities.

If the value engineering proposal is approved by the Procuring Entity and results in:

- a) a reduction of the Contract Price; the amount to be paid to the Supplier shall be the percentage specified **in the SCC** of the reduction in the Contract Price; or
- b) an increase in the Contract Price; but results in a reduction in life cycle costs due to any benefit described in
 - (a) to (d) above, the amount to be paid to the Supplier shall be the full increase in the Contract Price.

Subject to the above, no variation in or modification of the terms of the Contract shall be made except by written amendment signed by the parties.

34. Extensions of Time

If at any time during performance of the Contract, the Supplier or its subcontractors should encounter conditions impeding timely delivery of the Goods or completion of Related Services pursuant to GCC Clause 13, the Supplier shall promptly notify the Procuring Entity in writing of the delay, its likely duration, and its cause. As soon as practicable after receipt of the Supplier's notice, the Procuring Entity shall evaluate the situation and may at its discretion extend the Supplier's time for performance, in which case the extension shall be ratified by the parties by amendment of the Contract.

Except in case of Force Majeure, as provided under GCC Clause 32, a delay by the Supplier in the performance of its Delivery and Completion obligations shall render the Supplier liable to the imposition of liquidated damages pursuant to GCC Clause 26, unless an extension of time is agreed upon, pursuant to GCC Sub-Clause 34.1.

35. Termination

Termination for Default

- a) The Procuring Entity, without prejudice to any other remedy for breach of Contract, by written notice of default sent to the Supplier, may terminate the Contract in whole or in part:
 - i) if the Supplier fails to deliver any or all of the Goods within the period specified in the Contract, or within any extension thereof granted by the Procuring Entity pursuant to GCC Clause 34;
 - ii) if the Supplier fails to perform any other obligation under the Contract; or
 - iii) if the Supplier, in the judgment of the Procuring Entity has engaged in Fraud and Corruption, as defined in paragraph 2.2 a of the Appendix to the GCC, in competing for or in executing the Contract.
- b) In the event the Procuring Entity terminates the Contract in whole or in part, pursuant to GCC Clause 35.1(a), the Procuring Entity may procure, upon such terms and in such manner as it deems appropriate, Goods or Related Services similar to those undelivered or not performed, and the Supplier shall be liable to the Procuring Entity for any additional costs for such similar Goods or Related Services. However, the Supplier shall continue performance of the Contract to the extent not terminated.

Termination for Insolvency.

The Procuring Entity may at any time terminate the Contract by giving notice to the Supplier if

the Supplier becomes bankrupt or otherwise insolvent. In such event, termination will be without compensation to the Supplier, provided that such termination will not prejudice or affect any right of action or remedy that has accrued or will accrue thereafter to the Procuring Entity

Termination for Convenience.

- a) The Procuring Entity, by notice sent to the Supplier, may terminate the Contract, in whole or in part, at any time for its convenience. The notice of termination shall specify that termination is for the Procuring Entity's convenience, the extent to which performance of the Supplier under the Contract is terminated, and the date upon which such termination becomes effective.
- b) The Goods that are complete and ready for shipment within twenty-eight (28) days after the Supplier's receipt of notice of termination shall be accepted by the Procuring Entity at the Contract terms and prices. For the remaining Goods, the Procuring Entity may elect:
 - i) to have any portion completed and delivered at the Contract terms and prices; and/or
 - ii) to cancel the remainder and pay to the Supplier an agreed amount for partially completed Goods and Related Services and for materials and parts previously procured by the Supplier.

36. Assignment

36.1 Neither the Procuring Entity nor the Supplier shall assign, in whole or in part, their obligations under this Contract, except with prior written consent of the other party.

37. Export Restriction

37.1 Notwithstanding any obligation under the Contract to complete all export formalities, any export restrictions attributable to the Procuring Entity, to Kenya, or to the use of the products/goods, systems or services to be supplied, which arise from trade regulations from a country supplying those products/goods, systems or services, and which substantially impede the Supplier from meeting its obligations under the Contract, shall release the Supplier from the obligation to provide deliveries or services, always provided, however, that the Supplier can demonstrate to the satisfaction of the Procuring Entity that it has completed all formalities in a timely manner, including applying for permits, authorizations and licenses necessary for the export of the products/goods, systems or services under the terms of the Contract. Termination of the Contract on this basis shall be for the Procuring Entity's convenience pursuant to Sub-Clause 35.3.

SECTION VII - SPECIAL CONDITIONS OF CONTRACT

The following Special Conditions of Contract (SCC) shall supplement and/or amend the General Conditions of Contract (GCC). Whenever there is a conflict, the provisions herein shall prevail over those in the GCC.

[The Procuring Entity shall select insert the appropriate wording using the samples below or other acceptable wording, and delete the text in italics].

SECTION VII - SPECIAL CONDITIONS OF CONTRACT

The following Special Conditions of Contract (SCC) shall supplement and / or amend the General Conditions of Contract (GCC). Whenever there is a conflict, the provisions herein shall prevail over those in the GCC.

[The Procuring Entity shall select insert the appropriate wording using the samples below or other acceptable wording, and delete the text in italics]

Number of GC	Amendments of, and Supplements to, Clauses in the General Conditions of Contract
Clause	
GCC 1.1(h)	The Procuring Entity is: [Insert complete legal name of the Procuring Entity]
GCC 4.2 (a)	The meaning of the trade terms shall be as prescribed by Incoterms. If the meaning of any
	trade term and the rights and obligations of the parties thereunder shall not be as
	prescribed by Incoterms, they shall be as prescribed by: [exceptional; refer to other
	internationally accepted trade terms]
GCC 4.2 (b)	The version edition of Incoterms shall be INCOTERMS 2015
GCC 8.1	For <u>notices</u> , the Procuring Entity's address shall be:
	Attention: To Chief executive officer]
	Postal Address: [20723-00202 Nairobi Kenya]
	Physical Address: Nairobi City county Upperhill off Hospital, Kenyatta National Hospital
	Administration block, supply Chain Management Entrance.
	Telephone: [2726300-9]
	Electronic mail address: procurement@knh.or.ke
GCC 10.4.2	The place of arbitration shall be Nairobi Kenya
GCC 13.1	Details of Shipping and other Documents to be furnished by the Supplier are [insert the
	required documents, such as a negotiable bill of lading, a non-negotiable sea way bill, ar
	airway bill, a railway consignment note, a road consignment note, insurance certificate
	Manufacturer's or Supplier's warranty certificate, inspection certificate issued by
	nominated inspection agency, Supplier's factory shipping details etc.].
	The above documents shall be received by the Procuring Entity before arrival of the
	Goods and, if not received, the Supplier will be responsible for any consequent expenses.
GCC 15.1	The prices charged for the Goods supplied and the related Services performed [insert
	"shall" or "shall not," as appropriate] be adjustable.
	If prices are adjustable, the following method shall be used to calculate the price
	adjustment [see attachment to these SCC for a sample Price Adjustment Formula]

GCC 16.1

Sample provision

GCC 16.1—The method and conditions of payment to be made to the Supplier under this Contract shall be as follows:

A. Payment for Goods supplied from abroad:

Payment of foreign currency portion shall be made in [insert currency of the Contract Price] in the following manner:

(i) Advance Payment: Ten (10) percent of the Contract Price shall be paid within thirty (30) days of signing of the Contract, and upon submission of claim and a bank guarantee for equivalent amount valid until the Goods are delivered and, in the form, provided in the Tendering document or another form acceptable to the Procuring Entity.

	(ii) On Shipment: Eighty (80) percent of the Contract Price of the Goods shipped shall be paid through irrevocable confirmed letter of credit opened in favour of the Supplier in a bank in its country, upon submission of documents specified in GCC Clause 12.
	(iii) On Acceptance: Ten (10) percent of the Contract Price of Goods received shall be paid within thirty (30) days of receipt of the Goods upon submission of claim supported by the acceptance certificate issued by the Procuring Entity.
	B. Payment of local currency portion of a foreign Supplier shall be made in Kenya shillings within thirty (30) days of presentation of claim supported by a certificate from the Procuring Entity declaring that the Goods have been delivered and that all other contracted Services have been performed. C. Payment for Goods and Services supplied from within Kenya:
	Payment for Goods and Services supplied from within Kenya shall be made in
	(i) Advance Payment: Ten (10) percent of the Contract Price shall be paid within thirty (30) days of signing of the Contract against an invoice and a bank guarantee for the equivalent amount and in the form provided in the Tendering document or another form acceptable to the Procuring Entity.
	(ii) On Delivery: Eighty (80) percent of the Contract Price shall be paid on receipt of the Goods and upon submission of the documents specified in GCC Clause 13. The bank guarantee shall then be released.
	(iii) On Acceptance: The remaining ten (10) percent of the Contract Price shall be paid to the Supplier within thirty (30) days after the date of the acceptance certificate for the respective delivery issued by the Procuring Entity.
GCC 16.5	The payment-delay period after which the Procuring Entity shall pay interest to the supplier shall be [insert number] days.
	The interest rate that shall be applied is [insert number] %
GCC 18.1	A Performance Security "shall" be required
	[If a Performance Security is required, insert "the amount of the Performance Security shall be: [insert amount]
	[The amount of the Performance Security is usually expressed as a percentage of the Contract Price. The percentage varies according to the Procuring Entity's perceived risk and impact of non-performance by the Supplier. A 10% percentage is used under normal circumstances]
GCC 18.3	If required, the Performance Security shall be in the form of: "a Demand Guarantee"
	If required, the Performance security shall be denominated in [insert "a freely convertible currency acceptable to the Procuring Entity" or "the currencies of payment of the Contract, in accordance with their portions of the Contract Price"]
GCC 18.4	Discharge of the Performance Security shall take place: [insert date if different from the one indicated in sub clause GCC 18.4]
GCC 23.2	The packing, marking and documentation within and outside the packages shall be: [insert in detail the type of packing required, the markings in the packing and all documentation required]
GCC 24.1	The insurance coverage shall be as specified in the Incoterms. If not in accordance with Incoterms, insurance shall be as follows: [insert specific insurance provisions agreed upon, including coverage, currency and amount]
GCC 25.1	Responsibility for transportation of the Goods shall be as specified in the Incoterms.
L	

	If not in accordance with Incoterms, responsibility for transportations shall be as follows:
	[insert "The Supplier is required under the Contract to transport the Goods to a specified
	place of final destination within Kenya, defined as the Project Site, transport to such
	place of destination in Kenya, including insurance and storage, as shall be specified in
	the Contract, shall be arranged by the Supplier, and related costs shall be included in the
	Contract Price"; or any other agreed upon trade terms (specify the respective
	responsibilities of the Procuring Entity and the Supplier)]
GCC 25.2	Incidental services to be provided are:
	[Selected services covered under GCC Clause 25.2 and/or other should be specified with
	the desired features. The price quoted in the Tender price or agreed with the selected
	Supplier shall be included in the Contract Price.]
GCC 26.1	The inspections and tests shall be: [insert nature, frequency, procedures for carrying out
GCC 20.1	the inspections and tests]
GCC 26.2	The Inspections and tests shall be conducted at: [insert name(s) of location(s)]
GCC 27.1	The liquidated damage shall be: [insert number] % per week
GCC 27.1	The maximum amount of liquidated damages shall be: [insert number] %
GCC 28.3	
	The period of validity of the Warranty shall be: [financial year 2021-2022] days
	For purposes of the Warranty, the place(s) of final destination(s) shall be:
	[insert name(s) of location(s)]
	Sample provision
	GCC 28.3—In partial modification of the provisions, the warranty period shall be
	hours of operation ormonths from date of acceptance of the Goods or ()
	months from the date of shipment, whichever occurs earlier. The Supplier shall, in
	addition, comply with the performance and/or consumption guarantees specified under
	the Contract. If, for reasons attributable to the Supplier, these guarantees are not attained
	in whole or in part, the Supplier shall, at its discretion, either:
	in whole of in part, the supplier shain, at its discretion, ethici.
	(a) make such changes, modifications, and/or additions to the Goods or any par
	thereof as may be necessary in order to attain the contractual guarantees specified in the
	Contract at its own cost and expense and to carry out further performance tests in
	accordance with GCC 26.7,
	accordance with GCC 20.1,
	on.
	or
	(b) pay liquidated damages to the Procuring Entity with respect to the failure to
	meet the contractual guarantees. The rate of these liquidated damages shall be ().
	inect the contractual guarantees. The fate of these figurdated damages shall be ().
	[The rate should be higher than the adjustment rate used in the Tender evaluation under
	$TDS \ 34.6(f)]$
GCC 28.5,	The period for repair or replacement shall be: [insert number(s)] days.
GCC 28.6	
GCC 33.6	If the value engineering proposal is approved by the Procuring Entity the amount to be
	paid to the Supplier shall be% (insert appropriate percentage.
	The percentage is normally up to 50%) of the reduction in the Contract Price.

SECTION VIII - CONTRACT FORMS

This Section contains forms which, once completed, will form part of the Contract. The forms for Performance Security and Advance Payment Security, when required, shall only be completed by the successful tenderer after contract award.

FORM No. 1: NOTIFICATION OF INTENTION TO AWARD

his he f	Notification of Intention to Award shall be sent to each Tenderer that submitted a Tender. Send Notification to the Tenderer's Authorized Representative named in the Tender Information Form on Format below.						
	<u>MAT</u>						
	For the attention of Tenderer's Authorized Representative						
	I) Name:[insert Authorized Representative's name]						
	ii) Address:[insert Authorized Representative's Address]						
	iii) Telephone:[insert Authorized Representative's telephone/fax numbers]						
	iv) Email Address:[insert Authorized Representative's email address]						
	*IMPORTANT: insert the date that this Notification is transmitted to Tenderers. The Notification must be sent to all Tenderers simultaneously. This means on the same date and as close to the same times as possible.]						
	Date of transmission: [email] on [date] (local time)						
	This Notification is sent by (Name and designation)						
	Notification of Intention to Award						
	I) Employer:[insert the name of the Employer]						
	ii) Project:[insert name of project]						
	iii) Contract title:[insert the name of the contract]						
	iv) Country:[insert country where ITT is issued]						
	v) ITT No:[insert ITT reference number from Procurement Plan]						
	This Notification of Intention to Award (Notification) notifies you of our decision to award the above contract. The transmission of this Notification begins the Standstill Period. During the Standstill Period, you may:						
	Request a debriefing in relation to the evaluation of your tender						
	Submit a Procurement-related Complaint in relation to the decision to award the contract.						
	a) The successful tenderer	a) The successful tenderer					
	i) Name of successful Tender						
	ii) Address of the successful Tender						
	iii) Contract price of the successful Tender Kenya Shillings (in w	ords					
	b) Other Tenderers						
	Names of all Tenderers that submitted a Tender. If the Tender's price was evaluated include the						

main reason the Tender was unsuccessful.

S/No.	Name of Tender	Tender Price as read out	Tender's evaluated price (Note a)	One Reason Why Not Evaluated
1				
2				
3				
4				
5				

(Note a) State NE if not evaluated

- 5 How to request a debriefing
 - a) DEADLINE: The deadline to request a debriefing expires at midnight on [insert date] (local time).
 - b) You may request a debriefing in relation to the results of the evaluation of your Tender. If you decide to request a debriefing your written request must be made within three (5) Business Days of receipt of this Notification of Intention to Award.
 - c) Provide the contract name, reference number, name of the Tenderer, contact details; and address the request for debriefing as follows:

1)	Attention:	[insert full name of person, if applicable]
ii)	Title/position:	[insert title/position]
ii)	Agency:	[insert name of Employer]
iii)	Email address:	[insert email address]

- d) If your request for a debriefing is received within the 3 Days deadline, we will provide the debriefing within five (3) Business Days of receipt of your request. If we are unable to provide the debriefing within this period, the Standstill Period shall be extended by five (3) Days after the date that the debriefing is provided. If this happens, we will notify you and confirm the date that the extended Standstill Period will end.
- e) The debriefing may be in writing, by phone, video conference call or in person. We shall promptly advise you in writing how the debriefing will take place and confirm the date and time.
- f) If the deadline to request a debriefing has expired, you may still request a debriefing. In this case, we will provide the debriefing as soon as practicable, and normally no later than fifteen (15) Days from the date of publication of the Contract Award Notice.
- 6 How to make a complaint
 - a) Period: Procurement-related Complaint challenging the decision to award shall be submitted by midnight, [insert date] (local time).
 - b) Provide the contract name, reference number, name of the Tenderer, contact details; and address the Procurement-related Complaint as follows:

I)	Attention:	[insert full name of person, if applicable]
ii)	Title/position:	[insert title/position]
iii)	Agency:	[insert name of Employer]
iv)	Email address:	[insert email address]

- c) At this point in the procurement process, you may submit a Procurement-related Complaint challenging the decision to award the contract. You do not need to have requested, or received, a debriefing before making this complaint. Your complaint must be submitted within the Standstill Period and received by us before the Standstill Period ends.
- d) Further information: For more information refer to the Public Procurement and Disposals Act 2015 and its Regulations available from the Website www.ppra.go.ke or email complaints@ppra.go.ke.

You should read these documents before preparing and submitting your complaint.

- e) There are four essential requirements:
- i) You must be an _interested party'. In this case, that means a Tenderer who submitted a Tender in this tendering process, and is the recipient of a Notification of Intention to Award.
- ii) The complaint can only challenge the decision to award the contract.
- iii) You must submit the complaint within the period stated above.
- iv) You must include, in your complaint, all of the information required to support your complaint.

7. <u>Standstill Period</u>

- i) DEADLINE: The Standstill Period is due to end at midnight on [insert date] (local time).
- ii) The Standstill Period lasts ten (14) Days after the date of transmission of this Notification of Intention to Award.
- iii) The Standstill Period may be extended as stated in paragraph Section 5 (d) above.

If you have any questions regarding this Notification please do not hesitate to contact us.

On behalf of the Employer:	
Signature:	
Name:	Title/

FORM FOR REVIEW(r.203(1))

PUBLIC PROCUREMENT ADMINISTRATIVE REVIEW BOARD APPLICATION NO......OF......20...... **BETWEEN**APPLICANTANDRESPONDENT (Procuring Request for review of the decision of the............. (Name of the Procuring Entity ofdated the...day of **REQUEST FOR REVIEW** I/We......p. the above named Applicant(s), of address: Physical addressP. O. Box No......Tel. No......Email hereby request the Public Procurement Administrative Review Board to review the whole/part of the above mentioned decision on the following grounds, namely: 1. 2. By this memorandum, the Applicant requests the Board for an order/orders that: 1. 2. SIGNEDday of/...20.....20..... **SIGNED**

Board Secretary

FORM NO. 3 LETTER OF AWARD

[Use letter head paper of the Procuring Entity]	
[Date]	
To:[name and address of the Supplier]	
Subject:Notification of Award Contract No	
This is to notify you that your Tender dated	
You are requested to furnish the Performance Security within 30 days in accordance with the Conditions of Contract, using for that purpose the of the Performance Security Form included in Section X, Contract Forms, of the Tendering document.	
Authorized Signature:	Name

Attachment: Contract Agreement

FORM NO. 4 - CONTRACT AGREEMENT

[The successful tenderer shall fill in this form in accordance with the instructions indicated]

place Entity laws	of bu), (of [in:	MENT made the[insert: number] day of[insert: month], [insert: week to be a siness at [insert: address of Procuring Entity] (hereinafter called —Procuring of the one part; and (2).[insert name of Supplier], a corporation incorporated under the sert: country of Supplier] and having its principal place of business at[insert: address (hereinafter called —the Supplier), of the other part.
1.	WHE	REAS the Procuring Entity invited Tenders for certain Goods and ancillary services, viz.,[insert
	i)	In this Agreement words and expressions shall have the same meanings as are respectively assigned to them in the Contract documents referred to.
	ii)	The following documents shall be deemed to form and be read and construed as part of this Agreement. This Agreement shall prevail over all other contract documents. a) the Letter of Acceptance
		b) the Letter of Tender
		c) the Addenda Nos(if any)
		d) Special Conditions of Contract
		e) General Conditions of Contract
		f) the Specification (including Schedule of Requirements and Technical Specifications)
		g) the completed Schedules (including Price Schedules)
		h) any other document listed in GCC as forming part of the Contract
	iii)	In consideration of the payments to be made by the Procuring Entity to the Supplier as specified in this Agreement, the Supplier hereby covenants with the Procuring Entity to provide the Goods and Services and to remedy defects therein in conformity in all respects with the provisions of the Contract.
2	Good may	Procuring Entity hereby covenants to pay the Supplier in consideration of the provision of the s and Services and the remedying of defects therein, the Contract Price or such other sum as become payable under the provisions of the Contract at the times and in the manner ribed by the Contract.
3.		TTNESS whereof the parties hereto have caused this Agreement to be executed in accordance he laws of Kenya on the day, month and year indicated above.
<u>For</u> a	nd on	behalf of the Procuring Entity
Signe	d:	[insert signature]
in the	e capa	city of[insert title or other appropriate designation] In the presence of
		[insert identification of official witness] For and on behalf of the Supplier
Signe	d:	[insert signature of authorized representative(s) of the Supplier] in the capacity of
		[insert title or other appropriate designation] in the presence of
		[insert identification of official witness+

FORM NO. 5 - PERFORMANCE SECURITY [Option 1 - Unconditional Demand Bank Guarantee]

Don	oficiona	lineart name and Address of	
	oloyer]		
LIII	noyerj	med that	
Date	e:	[Insert date of issue]	
	rantor:[Inse etterhead]	ert name and address of place of issue, unless ind	licated in
1.	We have been info	ormed that _	
		r called "the Contractor") into Contract No.	
			dated
		with (name of Employer)	(the
	Employer as the Ben Contract").	neficiary), for the execution of(herei	inafter called "the
2.	Contract").	erstand that, according to the conditions of the	inafter called "the
2.	Furthermore, we under performance guarantee. At the request of the the Beneficiary any such sum being payan Price is payable, upon the Beneficiary's state accompanying or identification(s) under the sum of th	erstand that, according to the conditions of the	ntract, a cably undertake to pay at of (in words), ries in which the Contracting demand supported by a separate signed document icant is in breach of its
	Furthermore, we under performance guarante. At the request of the the Beneficiary any such sum being payar Price is payable, upon the Beneficiary's state accompanying or identification(s) under the grounds for your demands. This guarantee shall experience of the performance of	erstand that, according to the conditions of the Conte is required. The Contractor, we as Guarantor, hereby irrevolutions or sums not exceeding in total an amount ble in the types and proportions of currence on receipt by us of the Beneficiary's comply tement, whether in the demand itself or in a centifying the demand, stating that the Applithe Contract, without the Beneficiary needing	ntract, a cably undertake to pay at of (in words), ries in which the Contracting demand supported by a separate signed document icant is in breach of its ag to prove or to show 2², and any demand

Note: All italicized text (including footnotes) is for use in preparing this form and shall be deleted from the final product.

FORM No. <u>6</u> - PERFORMANCE SECURITY [Option 2– Performance Bond]

[Note: Procuring Entities are advised to use Performance Security – Unconditional Demand Bank Guarantee instead of Performance Bond due to difficulties involved in calling Bond holder to action]

[Gud	arantor	letternead or SWIFT Identifier codej				
Ben	eficiary	:[insert name and Address of				
Етр	loyer] [Pate:[Insert date of issue]				
PEF	RFORM	IANCE BOND No.:				
	rantor: erhead]	[Insert name and address of place of issue, unless indicated in the				
1.	and_ are h amou of c thems	as Principal (hereinafter called —the Contractor®) as Surety (hereinafter called -the Surety®), eld and firmly bound unto] as Obligee (hereinafter called —the Employer®) in the nt of for the payment of which sum well and truly to be made in the types and proportions arrencies in which the Contract Price is payable, the Contractor and the Surety bind selves, their heirs, executors, administrators, successors and assigns, jointly and severally, by these presents.				
2.	accor	REAS the Contractor has entered into a written Agreement with the Employer dated the day of , 20, forin dance with the documents, plans, specifications, and amendments thereto, which to the extent a provided for, are by reference made part hereof and are hereinafter referred to as the fact.				
3.	prom oblig Conti Empl	NOW, THEREFORE, the Condition of this Obligation is such that, if the Contractor shall promptly and faithfully perform the said Contract (including any amendments thereto), then this obligation shall be null and void; otherwise, it shall remain in full force and effect. Whenever the Contractor shall be, and declared by the Employer to be, in default under the Contract, the Employer having performed the Employer's obligations thereunder, the Surety may promptly remedy the default, or shall promptly:				
	1)	complete the Contract in accordance with its terms and conditions; or				
	2)	obtain a tender or tenders from qualified tenderers for submission to the Employer for completing the Contract in accordance with its terms and conditions, and upon determination by the Employer and the Surety of the lowest responsive Tenderers, arrange for a Contract between such Tenderer, and Employer and make available as work progresses (even though there should be a default or a succession of defaults under the Contract or Contracts of completion arranged under this paragraph) sufficient funds to pay the cost of completion less the Balance of the Contract Price; but not exceeding, including other costs and damages for				

3) pay the Employer the amount required by Employer to complete the Contract in accordance with its terms and conditions up to a total not exceeding the amount of this Bond.

which the Surety may be liable hereunder, the amount set forth in the first paragraph hereof. The term —Balance of the Contract Price, as used in this paragraph, shall mean the total amount payable by Employer to Contractor under the Contract, less the amount properly

4. The Surety shall not be liable for a greater sum than the specified penalty of this Bond.

paid by Employer to Contractor; or

5. Any suit under this Bond must be instituted before the expiration of one year from the date of the issuing of the Taking-Over Certificate. No right of action shall accrue on this Bond to or for the use of any person or corporation other than the Employer named herein or the heirs,

executors, administrators, successors, and assigns of the Employer.

FORM NO. 7 - ADVANCE PAYMENT SECURITY [Demand Bank Guarantee]

[Guarantor letterhead]

Beneficiary: [Insert name and Address of Employer] Date:_____[Insert date of issue] **ADVANCE PAYMENT GUARANTEE No.:** [Insert guarantee reference numberl **Guarantor:** [Insert name and address of place of issue, unless indicated in the letterhead] We have been informed that _____ (hereinafter called -the Contractor||) has entered into Contract 1. No. dated with the Beneficiary, for the execution of (hereinafter called "the Contract"). 2. Furthermore, we understand that, according to the conditions of the Contract, an advance payment in the sum_(in words___) is to be made against an advance payment guarantee. At the request of the Contractor, we as Guarantor, hereby irrevocably undertake to pay the Beneficiary any 3. sum or sums not exceeding in total an amount of ______(in words______) ¹ upon receipt by us of the Beneficiary's complying demand supported by the Beneficiary's statement, whether in the demand itself or in a separate signed document accompanying or identifying the demand, stating either that the Applicant: has used the advance payment for purposes other than the costs of mobilization in respect of the goods; or (a) has failed to repay the advance payment in accordance with the Contract conditions, specifying the amount (b) which the Applicant has failed to repay. 4. A demand under this guarantee may be presented as from the presentation to the Guarantor of a certificate from the Beneficiary's bank stating that the advance payment referred to above has been credited to the Contractor on its account number ____at -------The maximum amount of this guarantee shall be progressively reduced by the amount of the advance payment repaid by the Contractor as specified in copies of interim statements or payment certificates which shall be presented to us. This guarantee shall expire, at the latest, upon our receipt of a copy of the interim payment certificate indicating that ninety (90) percent of the Accepted Contract Amount, less provisional sums, has been certified for payment, or on the ____day of ______, 2_,² whichever is earlier. Consequently, any demand for payment under this guarantee must be received by us at this office on or before that date. The Guarantor agrees to a one-time extension of this guarantee for a period not to exceed [six months] [one year], in response to the Beneficiary's written request for such extension, such request to be presented to the Guarantor before the expiry of the guarantee. [Name of Authorized Official, signature(s) and seals/stamps] Note: All italicized text (including footnotes) is for use in preparing this form and shall be deleted from the final product.

- ¹The Guarantor shall insert an amount representing the amount of the advance payment and denominated either in the currency of the advance payment as specified in the Contract.
- ² Insert the expected expiration date of the Time for Completion. The Employer should note that in the event of an extension of the time for completion of the Contract, the Employer would need to request an extension of this guarantee from the Guarantor. Such request must be in writing and must be made prior to the expiration date established in the guarantee.

FORM NO. 8 BENEFICIAL OWNERSHIP DISCLOSURE FORM

INSTRUCTIONS TO TENDERERS: DELETE THIS BOX ONCE YOU HAVECOMPLETED THE FORM

This Beneficial Ownership Disclosure Form ("Form") is to be completed by the successful tenderer. In case of joint venture, the tenderer must submit a separate Form for each member. The beneficial ownership information be submitted in this Form shall be current as of the date of its submission.

For the purposes of this Form, a Beneficial Owner of a Tenderer is any natural person who ultimately owns or controls the Tenderer by meeting oneor more of the following conditions:

- Directly or indirectly holding 25% or more of the shares.
- Directly or in directly holding 25% or more of the voting rights.

Tender Reference No.:		[insert identification			
no] Name of the Assignment:	[i	[insert name of the assignment]			
to:	[insert complete nameof Pr	nameof Procuring Entity]			
In response to your notification of a additional information on beneficial theoptions that are not applicable.	al ownership:	_[insert date of notification of award] to furnish _[select one option as applicable and delete			
I) We here by provide the following	ng beneficial ownership inform	ation.			

Details of beneficial ownership

Identity of Beneficial Owner	Directly or indirectly holding 25% or more of the shares (Yes / No)	Directly or indirectly holding 25 % or more of the Voting Rights (Yes / No)	Directly or indirectly having the right to appoint a majority of the board of the directors or an equivalent governing body of the Tenderer (Yes/No)
[include full name (last, middle, first), nationality, country of residence]			

OR

ii) We declare that there is no Beneficial Owner meeting one or more of the following conditions: directly or indirectly holding 25% or more of the shares. Directly or indirectly holding 25% or more of the voting rights. Directly or indirectly having the right to appoint a majority of the board of directors or equivalent governing body of the Tenderer.

OR

We declare that we are unable to identify any Beneficial Owner meeting one or more of the following conditions. [Ifthis option is selected, the Tenderer shall provide explanation on why it is unable to identify any Beneficial Owner]

Directly or indirectly holding 25% or more of the shares. Directly or indirectly holding 25% or more of the voting rights.
Directly or indirectly having the right to appoint a majority of the board of directors or equivalent governing body of the Tenderer+"
Name of the Tenderer*[insert complete name of the Tenderer]
Name of the person duly authorized to sign the Tender on behalf of the Tenderer: ** [insert complete name of person

Title of the person signing the Tender.....[insert complete title of theperson signing the Tender]

Date signed[insert date of signing] day of......[Insert month], [insert year]

Signature of the person named above...... [insert signature of person whose name and capacity are shown

duly authorized to sign the Tender]

above]

TENDER NO			DESCRIPTION OF GOODS		CLOSING DATE			
KNH/T/114/2023-2025			Supply & Delivery of Orthopaedic Implants			SAMPLE SUBMISSION DATE WILL BE ADVISED BY THE HOSPITAL AFTER FINANCIAL EVALUATION.		
Sample Registr ation No	Date of Receipt of Sample	Catalogue, Part or Reference No	Description of Sample	Quantity	Name of Candidate	Received by (name/signature)	Date Returned to Candidate	Name, signature &ID No of Candid ate

Literature where applicable must be properly bound with the bid document.